R856 .C24

Canadian Medical Device Directory



Canadä

DEPARTMENT OF REGIONAL INDUSTRIAL EXPANSION LIBRARY

NOV 2 1 1988

BIBLIOTHEQUE MINISTERE DE L'EXPANSION INDUSTRIELLE REGIONALE

CANADIAN MEDICAL DEVICE DIRECTORY

Biotechnology and Health Care Products Directorate Department of Regional Industrial Expansion

1988

(également publié en français)



Minister of Supply and Services Canada 1988
 Cat. No. C2-90/1988E
 ISBN 0-662-16049-5
 P.U. 2926

INTRODUCTION

The 1988 Canadian Medical Device Directory (CMDD) has been designed to provide purchasers of health care equipment and supplies with a comprehensive reference guide to sources of made-in-Canada products. The information listed was obtained through a survey of manufacturers of medical devices in Canada. The CMDD is distributed to purchasers in Canadian health care institutions and is also used by government officials both in Canada and abroad to develop domestic and export markets for Canadian manufacturers. The directory includes almost 400 manufacturers and over 1200 generic product descriptions.

CONTENTS

KEYWORD HEADING SECTION

This section provides an index to the headings used to categorize product descriptions. To locate a product, first identify the medical specialty in which it falls, eg. cardiovascular devices, general hospital and personal use devices, toxicology devices, etc. Then, identify the major product group under which the product would be listed, eg. cardiovascular devices - pacemakers (This product would be found on page 37 - pacemakers.) For major product groups, the user may directly reference the product section of the directory, eg. catheters, furniture, immunology test systems, etc. Specific products can be referenced in section III, the product index.

II. PRODUCT SECTION

This section provides a directory listing of medical devices produced in Canada and their producers. The products are, for the most part, described by the FDA standard medical product name. Products are listed in alphabetical order, grouped under headings or keywords that relate to the product. To find a specific product, the reader should look in this section for possible keywords which might appear in the name or might be related to the name. If a product cannot be found under the most likely heading, other headings should be consulted or the reader should reference the keyword heading section.

III. PRODUCT INDEX

This section provides an alphabetical index of all products contained in the product section. In general, the format for the standard product names is "noun, key adjective, next key adjective, etc." This allows grouping of common product names together.

IV. MANUFACTURERS SECTION

This section is a detailed directory of Canadian manufacturers and includes their address, contact persons and a listing of the medical devices they produce.

THE LETTER (E) beside a listing indicates that the product is available for export.

FUTURE UPDATES

Manufacturers wishing to be listed in the next edition of the directory must first register with the Department's Business Opportunity Sourcing System (BOSS) Division, a computer database of Canadian manufacturers. Those companies registered on the system as "medical" will then be surveyed for the directory. For information on BOSS please contact:

Business Opportunities Sourcing System
Department of Regional Industrial Expansion
235 Queen Street (ABOS)
Ottawa, Ontario
K1A OH5

Telex: 053-4123

Telephone: (613) 954-5031

Companies wishing to update information contained in this Directory should also contact BOSS to ensure that on-line information is kept current.

ANESTHESIOLOGY AND PULMUNARY MEDICINE DEVICES	
ACUPUNCTURE (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	•
ALARMS AND TIMERS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	
BLENOERS	4
BRONCHOSCOPES AND PARTS	4
CALIBRATORS, METERS AND GRAPHS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	4
FURNITURE (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	16
GAS ADMINISTRATION DEVICES	18
I.V. OEVICES	24
KITS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	30
MONITORS, ELECTRODES AND RELATED DEVICES (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	32
OZONE GENERATORS	37
SUCTION AND ORAINAGE DEVICES (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)	48
VENTILATION DEVICES	56
CARDIDVASCULAR DEVICES	
CAROIOPULMONARY BYPASS DEVICES	4
CATHETERS AND CANNULAE (CARDIOVASCULAR)	5
INSTRUMENTS (CAROIOVASCULAR)	28
INTRAVENOUS DEVICES	29
KITS (CARDIOVASCULAR)	30
MONITORS, RECORDERS, TRANSDUCERS, DETECTORS, METERS AND ALARMS	33
PACEMAKERS	37
PROSTHESES AND RECONSTRUCTION MATERIALS (CAROIOVASCULAR)	39
CHEMISTRY DEVICES	
ANALYZERS (CHEMISTRY)	1
CHROMATOGRAPHY EQUIPMENT AND ACCESSORIES (CHEMISTRY)	7
ENZYME TEST SYSTEMS	13
GENERAL CHEMISTRY TEST SYSTEMS	18
GENERAL PURPOSE LABORATORY INSTRUMENTS, EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES	20
HORMONE TEST SYSTEMS (EXCLUDING THYROID)	21
LIPIO TEST SYSTEMS	31
PROTEIN TEST SYSTEMS	43

THYROID FUNCTION TEST SYSTEMS	53
URINALYSIS TEST SYSTEMS	56
DENTAL DEVICES	
DENTAL/X-RAY EQUIPMENT	9
DRESSINGS (DENTAL)	10
DRILL AND RELATED DEVICES	12
FILLING MATERIALS AND DENTAL PROSTHETICS	15
FURNITURE (DENTAL)	17
HAND INSTRUMENTS (DENTAL)	21
INJECTORS (DENTAL)	27
KITS (DENTAL)	30
LIGHTING EQUIPMENT (DENTAL)	31
ORAL HYGIENE PRODUCTS	35
ORTHODONTIC DEVICES	36
POWERED CUTTING AND CLEANING DEVICES	39
STERILIZERS AND CLEANERS	48
SUCTION/ASPIRATOR (DENTAL)	49
SUTURE/WIRING	51
EAR/NOSE/THROAT DEVICES	
DIAGNOSTIC DEVICES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)	9
DRESSINGS/RECONSTRUCTION MATERIAL (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)	12
INSTRUMENTS (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)	28
THERAPEUTIC DEVICES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)	52
TUBES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)	55
GASTROENTEROLOGY AND UROLOGY DEVICES	
BAGS, COLLECTORS	2
CATHETERS, CANNULAE, TUBES AND CONNECTORS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	6
DIALYSIS DEVICES	9
DILATORS	10
DRAINAGE DEVICES	10
ELECTRODES (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	13
ELECTROSURGICAL UNITS	13
ENDOSCOPES AND ACCESSORIES	13
FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	17

ILLUMINATION DEVICES	25
INCONTINENCE DEVICES	27
INSTRUMENTS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	28
KITS AND TRAYS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	30
METERS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	32
MOTILITY MONITORS	33
NEEDLES	33
OSTOMY DEVICES	36
PACEMAKER (BLADDER)	37
PROSTHETIC DEVICES AND SUPPORTS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)	41
STONE DEVICES	48
GENERAL HOSPITAL AND PERSONAL USE DEVICES	
ACCESSORIES & FURNISHINGS	1
ANALYZERS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	1
BATHROOM FURNISHINGS	2
CLEANING/STERILIZING DEVICES	7
COMMUNICATION DEVICES	8
DRESSINGS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	10
ELECTRICAL TESTERS	13
EMERGENCY ROOM DEVICES	13
ENEMA DEVICES	13
EXAM/TREATMENT/PROCEDURE DEVICES	14
FEEDING DEVICES	15
FOOD HANDLING DEVICES	16
GENERAL LAB DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	19
GENERAL PURPOSE FURNITURE (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	19
GLOVES	21
HOSPITAL LINENS/TEXTILES	22
INJECTION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	27
INSTRUMENTS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	28
IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	29
LAUNDRY DEVICES	31
MEDICATION DISPENSING DEVICES	31
METERS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	32
MONITORS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)	33

NURSING STATION ADMINISTRATION		33
OFFICE EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES		33
OPERATING ROOM DEVICES		35
PATIENT ROOM DEVICES		37
REPAIRS & MAINTENANCE DEVICES		44
RESPIRATORY DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		44
RESUSCITATION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		44
SELF-HELP DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		44
SERVICES		45
SHIPPING, PACKAGING AND LABELS		45
SKIN CARE/TREATMENT		45
SOLUTIONS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		46
SPECIMEN COLLECTION		47
SUCTION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		48
TEACHING DEVICES		52
TRANSPORTATION OF MATERIALS		54
TRANSPORTATION OF PATIENTS		55
TUBING (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		55
VITAL SIGNS DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)		56
WASTE MANAGEMENT DEVICES	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	57
HEMATOLOGY DEVICES		
INSTRUMENTATION, EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES (HEMATOLOGY)		27
SOLUTIONS, REAGENTS, CONTROLS AND TEST K (HEMATOLOGY)		46
IMMUNOLOGY DEVICES		
IMMUNOLOGY TEST SYSTEMS		25
MICROBIOLOGY DEVICES		
ANTIBODIES		1
ANTIGENS		1
ANTISERA		1
ASSAYS		2
COUNTERS (MICROBIOLOGY)		8
CULTURE MEDIA		8
GENERAL LABORATORY EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIE (MICROBIOLOGY)		18
IDENTIFICATION, SCREENING AND TEST KITS REAGENTS		25

NEURULUGY DEVICES	
ANALYZERS (NEUROLOGY)	
ELECTRODES AND RELATED DEVICES (NEUROLOGY)	1
KITS (NEUROLOGY)	3
MONITORS (NEUROLOGY)	3
RECORDING AND MEASURING DEVICES	4
STIMULATORS (NEUROLOGY)	4
OBSTETRICAL AND GYNECOLOGICAL DEVICES	
ELECTRICAL DEVICES (OB/GYN)	1
INSTRUMENTS AND STERILIZERS (OB/GYN)	2
IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE DEVICES (OB/GYN)	3
KITS AND TESTS (OB/GYN)	3
MONITORS, RECORDERS, TRANSDUCERS AND ELECTRODES (OB/GYN)	3:
PADS AND BELTS	3,
TISSUE AND FLUID SAMPLING DEVICES (OB/GYN)	5
OPTHALMIC DEVICES	
CRYO UNITS	8
DIAGNOSTIC GRAPHING DEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)	5
DIAGNOSTIC LENS (OPHTHALMIC)	5
DRESSINGS/COVERS (OPHTHALMIC)	12
FURNITURE (OPHTHALMIC)	17
INSTRUMENTS (OPHTHALMIC)	29
LIGHTING EQUIPMENT/MIRRORS (OPHTHALMIC)	31
PROSTHETIC DEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)	41
SUTURES/CLIPS (OPHTHALMIC)	52
THERAPEUTIC DEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)	53
TUBES (DPHTHALMIC)	55
ORTHOPEDIC DEVICES	
CAST RELATED DEVICES	4
FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS (ORTHOPEDIC)	17
IMPLANTS AND FIXATION DEVICES	27
PROSTHESIS (ORTHOPEDIC)	39
SUPPORT AND TRACTION DEVICES (ORTHOPEDIC)	49
SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS AND SUPPLIES (ORTHOPEDIC)	51
Was a Residence of the Control of th	

PATHULUGY DEVICES	
AUTOPSY RDOM EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES	2
CELL AND TISSUE CULTURE PRODUCTS	7
PATHOLOGY EQUIPMENT, INSTRUMENTATION AND SUPPLIES	37
SPECIMEN PREPARATION REAGENTS	47
STAINS (PATHOLOGY)	47
PHYSICAL MEDICINE DEVICES	
BATHS/HEAT AND COLD APPLICATION DEVICES	3
DIAGNOSTIC DEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	9
EXERCISERS (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	15
FURNITURE (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	17
ORTHOTICS	36
PROSTHETICS AND EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENTS	42
SELF-HELP DEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	44
SUPPORTS (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	50
THERAPEUTIC DEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)	53
TRACTION DEVICES	54
WALKING AIDS	56
WHEELCHAIRS AND TRANSFER EQUIPMENT	57
RADIOLOGY DEVICES	
CAMERAS AND RECORDERS (RADIOLOGY)	4
CONTRAST MEDIA	8
FILM AND FILM HANDLING DEVICES	16
FURNITURE (RADIOLOGY)	17
INTRODUCERS, APPLICATORS	29
KITS (RADIOLOGY)	30
METERS AND MEASUREMENT DEVICES (RADIOLOGY)	32
RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC DEVICES	43
RADIOTHERAPY DEVICES	43
RECORDERS	44
SOURCES, SEEDS, NEEDLES AND GENERATORS	47
SURGERY DEVICES	
CATHETERS, CANNULA AND TUBING (SURGERY)	5
DRESSINGS, SPONGES AND BAGS (SURGERY)	12
ELECTRICAL DEVICES (SURGERY)	12

	ELECTROCAUTERY DEVICES	13
	INFECTION AND HAZARD CONTROL	27
	INSTRUMENTS AND JARS (SURGERY)	29
	KITS (SURGERY)	30
	LIGHTS, LAMPS, ETC	31
	OPERATING ROOM CLOTHING AND SURGICAL DRAPES	34
	OPERATING ROOM FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS	35
	OXYGENATOR	37
	PROSTHESES (SURGERY)	39
	SCOPES AND MAGNIFIERS (SURGERY)	44
	SUCTION DEVICES (SURGERY)	48
	SUTURES AND CLOSURES (SURGERY)	51
TOXI	COLOGY DEVICES	
	ALCOHOL TEST SYSTEMS AND CALIBRATORS	1
	ANTISERUM AND CONTROL SERUM FOR TEST SYSTEMS	2
	CHROMATOGRAPHY EQUIPMENT, SUPPLIES AND DEDICATED INSTRUMENTATION	7
	COLORIMETRY AND SPECTOMETRY TEST SYSTEMS	7
	FLUORESCENT IMMUNOASSAY AND FLUOROMETRY TEST SYSTEMS	16
	RADIOIMMUNOASSAY TEST SYSTEMS	43
	TOXICOLOGY INSTRUMENTS AND EQUIPMENT (EXCLUDING CHROMATOGRAPHY)	54

ACCESSORIES & FURNISHINGS

CARPETING

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

DECORATIVE ACCESSORY

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

FLOOR MAT

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)

MIRROR. CORRIDOR SAFETY

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

RAIL, WALL SIDE

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD. HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED (E)

ACUPUNCTURE (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

STIMULATOR, ELECTRO/ACUPUNCTURE BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

ALARMS AND TIMERS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

ALARM, BREATHING CIRCUIT CANADIAN MDNAGHAN LIMITED (E)

ALCOHOL TEST SYSTEMS AND CALIBRATORS

ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE, SPEC. REAGENT/ETHANOL ENZYME MET.

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

ANALYZER, ALCOHOL

ABI BIOTECHNOLOGY INC. (E)

BREATH TRAPPING DEVICE FOR ALCOHOL

ALCOHOL COUNTERMEASURE SYSTEMS CORP. ANALEX INC. (E)

CALIBRATOR, ETHYL ALCOHOL

ANALEX INC. (E)

CONTROL, ALCOHOL

ANALEX INC. (E)

ENZYMATIC METHOD, ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE,

ULTRAVIOLET

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

POTASSIUM DICHROMATE SPECIFIC REAGENT FOR ALCOHOL

ANALEX INC. (E)

REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOD

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

TEST, ETHYL ALCOHOL ANALEX INC. (E)

ANALYZERS (CHEMISTRY)

ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, ELECTROLYTE EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC. (E)

ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, FLUORESCENCE **IMMUNOASSAY**

CYBERFLUOR INC. (E)

ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, PHOTOMETRIC, DISCRETE

EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC. (E)

ANALYZERS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

DETECTOR. ETHYLENE-OXIDE LEAKAGE GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

ANALYZERS (NEUROLOGY)

ANALYZER, SPECTRUM, EEG QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

ANALYZER, SPECTRUM, EEG SIGNAL QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

ANTIBODIES

ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL

BIO-MEGA INC. (E) BIOMIRA INC.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

QUADRA LOGIC TECHNOLOGIES INC. (E)

ANTIGENS

ANTIGEN, ANTIBODY, IFA, RESPIRATORY SYNCYTIAL VIRUS

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTIGEN, HA (INCLUDING HA CONTROL), RUBELLA

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

ANTIGEN. STREPTOCOCCUS SPP.

NORDIC SCIENTIFIC, DIV OF NORDIC LAB.

ANTISERA

ANTISERA, CONJUGATED FLUORESCENT. CYTOMEGALOVIRUS

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERA, FLUORESCENT, CHLAMYDIA SPP.
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERA, IF, TOXOPLASMA GONDII ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERA, IMMUNOPEROXIDASE, CHLAMYDIA SPP.

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERUM, COAGGLUTINATION (DIR.) NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT (DIRECT TEST), N. GONORRHOEAE

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT, CHLAMYDIA TRACHOMATIS

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT, HERPESVIRUS HOMINIS

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANTISERUM, HAI (INCLUDING HAI CONTROL),

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

ANTISERUM, LATEX AGGLUTINATION, CRYPTOCOCCUS NEOFORMANS

FRANK W. HDRNER INC. (E)

ANTISERUM AND CONTROL SERUM FOR TEST SYSTEMS

ANTISERUM, DIGOXIN

CANADÍAN BIDCLINICAL LTD. (E)

SERUM, BIOLOGICAL, GENERAL

DIAGNDSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E) Z.L. BDCKNEK LTD. (E)

ASSAYS

ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, CHLAMYDIAE GROUP

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, TOXOPLASMA GONDII

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, HERPES SIMPLEX VIR.

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

AUTOPSY ROOM EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES

GLOVES, AUTOPSY

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S

REFRIGERATOR, MORGUE, WALK-IN

CDLDSTREAM PRDDUCTS DF CANADA LTD. (E)
FOSTER REFRIGERATOR OF CANADA LTD. (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S
(E)

SAW, AUTOPSY

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV OF CASSIDY'S

SCALE, AUTOPSY

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S
(E)

SPONGE, DISSECTOR

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S

STATION. AUTOPSY

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S

TABLE AUTOPSY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S
(E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

BAGS, COLLECTORS

BAG, BILE COLLECTION

BARD CANADA INC.

BAG, BILE COLLECTION, DISPOSABLE BARD CANADA INC.

BAG, DRAINAGE (INCONTINENCE)

BARD CANADA INC. FABTRON CORP.

BAG, LEG

BARD CANADA INC.

BAG, URINARY, ILEOSTOMY

BARD CANADA INC.

 ${\tt SCHDLL-PLDUGH\ CANADA\ INC.\ HDSPITAL\ PRDD.}$

BAG, URINE COLLECTING, URETEROSTOMY

BARD CANADA INC.

SCHDLL-PLDUGH CANADA INC. HDSPITAL PRDD.

COLLECTOR, URINE

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

BATHROOM FURNISHINGS

BASIN, WASH

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E) FRDST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

BATH, LEG

NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

BATH, PORTABLE

NORTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

BATH, STEAM

HYTEC MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)

BATHTUB

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED HYTEC MANUFACTURING LTD. (E) NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

BATHTUB, PORTABLE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. MEDICUS LITEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

BEDPAN, FRACTURE MEDICUS LTEE

NORTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

CHAIR, BATH

BRDDA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD.
HDME AID PRDDUCTS DIV. DF MARTIN HUGHES
(E)
J.W. WESTMAN INC. (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
NORTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

CHAIR, FLOTATION THERAPY MEDICUS LTEE

CHAIR, SHOWER

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
HOME AID PRODUCTS DIV. OF MARTIN HUGHES
(E)
MEDICUS LITEE
P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC.

CHAIR, SITZ BATH MEDICUS LTEE

COMMODE (TOILET)

ARGDSY METAL MFG.
BENEKE INDUSTRIES, LTD. (E)
BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. DF CANADA LTD.
CUSTDM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
DECO-LAM INC. (E)
EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E)
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MEDICUS LTEE
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

COMMODE SEAT

ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.
EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.
WESTLAND PLASTICS LTD. (E)

DISPENSER, SOAP

BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.
DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)
VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)

LIFT, BATH, NON-AC-POWERED MEDICUS LTEE

PILLOW, BATH MEDICUS LTEE

RACK, BEDPAN

BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD. FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)

RAIL, BATH

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD.
ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.
DECO-LAM INC. (E)

DDMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED
(E)
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
G.H. WDOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED
HOME AID PRODUCTS DIV. DF MARTIN HUGHES
(E)
LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.
MEDICUS LITEE
MERCURY METAL PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
SUNRISE MEDICAL CANADA INCORPDRATED (E)

RAIL, COMMODE

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD.

BDBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. DF CANADA LTD.

DECD-LAM INC. (E)

FRDST PRDDUCTS LIMITED (E)

G.H. WDDD & CDMPANY LIMITED (E)

HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED

J.W. WESTMAN INC. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

MERCURY METAL PRDDUCTS LTD. (E)

SUNRISE MEDICAL CANADA INCORPDRATED (E)

SINK, HOSPITAL

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E)
BDBRICK WASHRODM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

SINK, PORTABLE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. MEDICUS LTEE RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

STAND, BASIN

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

TANK, FULL BODY (BATH)

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

TOILET TISSUE

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)

WARMER, BEDPAN

MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E)

BATHS/HEAT AND COLD APPLICATION DEVICES

BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL) DESIGN MARBLE DIV. N.&R. CONSTRUCTION EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FIBRE DE VERRE ST-DOMINIQUE INC. LES PLASTIQUES M.C. LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

BATH, PARAFFIN

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

BATH, SITZ, NONPOWERED INTENSITY MEDICUS LTEE

BATH, SITZ, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

COMPRESS, MOIST HEAT

HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD. MEDICUS LTEE

ELECTRODE, DIATHERMY

MEDICUS LTEE

GEL, ULTRASONIC COUPLING

GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD. INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

HEATER, HOT PACK

MEDICUS LTEE

HEATING UNIT, POWERED

MEDICUS LTEE

KNIFE, PARAFFIN

MEDICUS LTEE

LAMP, INFRARED

MEDICUS LTEE

LAMP, ULTRAVIOLET, PHYSICAL MEDICINE

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)

MOIST THERAPY PACK

HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

MOIST THERAPY PACK CONDITIONER

MEDICUS LTEE

PACK, HOT OR COLD, DISPOSABLE

MEDICUS LTEE

RAPID-AID LTD.

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PACK, HOT OR COLD, REUSABLE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

RAPID-AID LTD.

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PACK, HOT OR COLD, WATER CIRCULATING

MEDICUS LTEE

PACK, MOIST HEAT

HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

PAD, HEATING, CHEMICAL

HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

PAD, HEATING, POWERED

MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, ULTRASOUND, MUSCLE

MEDICUS LTEE

BLENDERS

CONTROLLER, OXYGEN (BLENDER)

O-TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

BRONCHOSCOPES AND PARTS

TUBE, BRONCHOSCOPE, ASPIRATING

PLASTOFLEX (E)

CALIBRATORS, METERS AND GRAPHS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

TESTER. PNEUMATIC

CANADIAN MONAGHAN LIMITED (E)

CAMERAS AND RECORDERS (RADIOLOGY)

CAMERA, X-RAY, FLUOROGRAPHIC, CINE OR SPOT

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

RECORDER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIDEO TAPE

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS DEVICES

ACCESSORY, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

ADAPTER, STOPCOCK, MANIFOLD, CARDIOPULMONARY

BYPASS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

TUBE, HEART-LUNG BYPASS UNIT

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

TUBE, PUMP, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CAST RELATED DEVICES

BOOT, CAST

MEDICUS LTEE

PROTAIR INC.

CAST

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

MESH, ORTHOPEDIC (METALLIC)

MEDICUS LTEE

STAND, CASTING

SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

STOCKINETTE

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

THE HOOD COMPANY INC. (E)

STOCKINETTE, CAST

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

THE HOOD COMPANY INC. (E)

CATHETERS AND CANNULAE (CARDIOVASCULAR)

CANNULA, ARTERIAL

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CANNULA, CATHETER
CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CANNULA, CORONARY ARTERY
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CANNULA, VENDUS
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, ARTERIAL

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, CARDIAC THERMODILUTION
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CATHETER, CONTINUOUS FLUSH VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, FLOW DIRECTED
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC CARDIO-STAT INC. (E) CRITIKON CANADA INC. MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS

CARDIOMEO SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS, CENTRAL
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)
CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, DXIMETER, FIBERDPTIC VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, PERCUTANEOUS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, PERFUSION

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, PERICARDIUM DRAINAGE VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, VASCULAR, LDNG-TERM CRITIKON CANADA INC. VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

INTRODUCER, CATHETER

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

STYLET, CATHETER VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E) WIRE, GUIDE

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E) VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER
CARDIO-STAT INC. (E)
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)
MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETERS, CANNULA AND TUBING (SURGERY)

ADAPTER, CATHETER

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CANNULA, SURGICAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC SURGERY BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER ACCESSORIES
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, ASPIRATION

FABTRON CORP.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LIFE

CATHETER, BALLOON TYPE (FOLEY)
BARD CANADA INC.
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR, BALLDON TYPE BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, CONTINUOUS IRRIGATION
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, IRRIGATION
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, MULTIPLE LUMEN BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, PERITONEAL BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, RECTAL

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, URETERAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC SURGERY BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, URETHRAL, SURGICAL
BARD CANADA INC.
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CONNECTOR, CATHETER
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, NONINVASIVE
MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

CATHETERS, CANNULAE, TUBES AND CONNECTORS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

ADAPTER, A-V SHUNT OR FISTULA CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

ADAPTER, FISTULA
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

ADAPTER, Y
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

BOUGIE, UROLOGICAL BARD CANADA INC.

CANNULA, A-V SHUNT BARD CANADA INC.

CANNULA, HEMODIALYSIS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CANNULA, INJECTION

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, BILIARY
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, COUDE

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, DEPEZZER
BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, FEMORAL

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, FEMORAL, DIALYSIS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, HEMODIALYSIS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, MALECOT (GASTROSTOMY TUBE)
BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, NELATON BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, OLIVE TIP BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS, SINGLE USE CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, PERITONEAL, LONG-TERM INDWELLING
ACCURATE SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS CORP. (E)
BARD CANADA INC.
CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, PERITONEO-VENOUS CRITIKON CANADA INC.

CATHETER, RECTAL, FOR CONTINENT ILEOSTOMY BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE, BALLOON
BARD CANADA INC.
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, RETENTION, BARIUM ENEMA WITH BAG CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, SINGLE NEEDLE HEMODIALYSIS
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, STRAIGHT

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CATHETER, UPPER URINARY TRACT
BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, URETERAL

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, URETERAL, DIAGNOSTIC BARD CANADA INC.

CATHETER, URETERAL, DISPOSABLE (X-RAY)
BARD CANADA INC.
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE
RENO MICRD PRECISION LTEE (E)

CATHETER, URINARY

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, URINARY, CONDOM

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, URINARY, IRRIGATION
BARD CANADA INC.
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BARD CANADA INC.

CONNECTOR, BLOOD TUBING, INFUSION 'T'
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CONNECTOR, TUBING, DIALYSATE
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

CONNECTOR, URETERAL CATHETER

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

HOLDER, CATHETER
CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

PLUG, CATHETER
BARD CANADA INC.

STYLET, URETERAL BARD CANADA INC.

TUBE, COLON
MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

TUBE, DOUBLE LUMEN FOR INTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

TUBE, ORAINAGE
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBE, ENEMA
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBE, ESOPHAGEAL, BLAKEMORE BARD CANADA INC.

TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL OECOMPRESSION, MILLER-ABBOTT BARD CANADA INC. MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL OECOMPRESSION, DENNIS
MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL, WANGENSTEEN BARD CANADA INC.

TUBE, RECTAL

BARD CANADA INC.

MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBE, SINGLE LUMEN, W MERCURY WT BALLOON
MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

TUBE, STOMACH EVACUATOR (GASTRIC LAVAGE)
MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

CELL AND TISSUE CULTURE PRODUCTS

CULTURE MEDIA, SYNTHETIC CELL AND TISSUE CONNAUGHT LABORATORIES LTD. ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CULTURED ANIMAL AND HUMAN CELLS
CONNAUGHT LABORATORIES LTD.
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
Z.L. BOCKNEK LTD. (E)

SERA, ANIMAL

DEXTRAN PRODUCTS LTD (E)

QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

WOODLYN LABORATORIES LIMITED (E)

Z.L. BOCKNEK LTD. (E)

CHROMATOGRAPHY EQUIPMENT AND ACCESSORIES (CHEMISTRY)

CABINET, CHROMATOGRAPHY (UV) VIEWING
COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E)

COLUMN, CHROMATOGRAPHY

CALEDON LABORATORIES LTD

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

CHROMATOGRAPHY EQUIPMENT, SUPPLIES AND DEDICATED INSTRUMENTATION

COLUMN, LIQUIO CHROMATOGRAPHY

FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED (E)

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

MONITOR, U.V., GLC
ABI BIOTECHNOLOGY INC. (E)

CLEANING/STERILIZING DEVICES

BOOT, BATH MEDICUS LTEE

CLEANER, AIR, RECIRCULATING
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CLEANROOM EQUIPMENT
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

FLOOR MAT, ANTIBACTERIAL
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

ADVANCE FLOOR MACHINE CO. CANADA LTD.

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)

PACKAGING, STERILIZATION
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

SANITIZER

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

STERILIZATION PROCESS INDICATOR, PHYSICAL/CHEMICAL CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)

STERILIZER, RADIATION
ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA., RADIOCHEMICAL CO.
(E)

WASHER/STERILIZER
EUROCLEAN CANADA INC. (E)

WASHER, BODY WASTE RECEPTACLE EUROCLEAN CANADA INC. (E)

WASHER, CART HOPLAB INC. (E)

WASHER, UTENSIL

EUROCLEAN CANADA INC. (E)

HOPLAB INC. (E)

COLORIMETRY AND SPECTOMETRY TEST SYSTEMS

COLORIMETRY, ACETAMINOPHEN
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

COLORIMETRY, SALICYLATE
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

COMMUNICATION DEVICES

CAMERA, IDENTIFICATION

IBIOM INSTRUMENTS LTEE (E)

CDMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT

MOTOROLA CANADA LTD. - COMMUNICATION DIV.

(E)

VICTORIA HOSPITAL REHABILITATION ENG.

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, EMERGENCY ALERT,

PERSONAL

ALMICRO ELECTRONICS INC. (E)

PROTECTALERT (E)

TOTAL ALERT CORPORATION (E)

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, ROOM STATUS

POETKER COMMUNICATIONS LTD.

PAGER. NON-RADIO

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

PAGER, RADIO

TOTAL ALERT CORPORATION (E)

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM

POETKER COMMUNICATIONS LTD.

SECURITY EQUIPMENT

TOTAL ALERT CORPORATION (E)

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CONTRAST MEDIA

MEDIA, GASTROENTEROGRAPHIC CONTRAST (BARIUM SULPHATE)

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

MEDIA. RADIOACTIVE ISOTOPE CONTRAST

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

MEDIA. RADIOGRAPHIC INJECTABLE CONTRAST

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

COUNTERS (MICROBIOLOGY)

COUNTER, BACTERIA

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CRYO UNITS

CRYOTHERAPY, UNIT, OPHTHALMIC

MONO RESEARCH LABORATORIES LTD. (E)

CULTURE MEDIA

CULTURE MEDIA, ANAEROBIC TRANSPORT

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA. ANTIBIOTIC ASSAY

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) CDLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E)

COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E)

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC **NEISSERIA**

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E)

COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

WOODLYN LABORATORIES LIMITED (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, MULTIPLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIDLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT

ATLAS LABORATDRIES CO. LTD. (E)

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E)

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND

DIFFERENTIAL

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E)

COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL

> ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, PROPAGATING TRANSPORT

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E) COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL ATLAS LABORATORIES CD. LTD. (E) BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD. (E) COLDNIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD. FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIOLDGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH

ATLAS LABDRATDRIES CO. LTD. (E) FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

PML MICROBIDLDGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, SINGLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTO. (E) FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIDLDGICALS (E)

CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E) PML MICROBIOLOGICALS (E) PRD-LAB INCORPORATED (E)

QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

DENTAL/X-RAY EQUIPMENT

RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, DENTAL

(X-RAY) FLEETLINE INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC DEVICES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)

ANALYZER, MIDDLE EAR

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. (E)

AUDIOMETER

GENIE AUDIO INC. (E) MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. (E)

AUDITORY EVOKED POTENTIAL MEASURING UNIT

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTO. (E) QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

AUDITORY FUNCTION SCREENING UNIT MAOSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. (E)

ECKEL INDUSTRIES OF CANADA LIMITEO (E) GENIE AUDIO INC. (E)

CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC

CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC, TESTING
ECKEL INDUSTRIES OF CANADA LIMITED (E) GENIE AUDIO INC. (E)

EVOKED RESPONSE UNIT, AUDITORY

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. (E) QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

TESTER, AUDITORY IMPEDANCE

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC DEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)

CABLE

MEDICUS LTEE

CABLE, ELECTRODE

GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD. LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

DYNAMOMETER, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, ELECTRONIC FARO MEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES INC.

ELECTRODE, BIOPOTENTIAL, SURFACE, COMPOSITE LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E)

ELECTROMYOGRAPH, DIAGNOSTIC

BIDSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E) LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E)

GEL, ELECTRODE, TENS

GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTO. INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

ISOKINETIC TESTING AND EVALUATION SYSTEM FARD MEDICAL TECHNDLOGIES INC.

METER, SKIN RESISTANCE, BATTERY-POWERED BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

MYOGRAPH

BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E) LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E)

STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR, **FUNCTIONAL**

> BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E) D.G. HENDERSON & ASSOCIATES LTD. (E) LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.

(E) MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, DIAGNOSTIC

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS)

COMPUSTIM ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

PROMATEK INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)

TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, EMG

BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E) LEAF ELECTRONICS LTO. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC GRAPHING DEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)

ECHOOPHTHALMOGRAPH (ULTRASONIC SCANNER) RADIONICS MEDICAL INC. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC LENS (DPHTHALMIC)

LENS. OTHER ADCO LTD/LTEE

DIALYSIS DEVICES

ACCESSORY, BLOOD CIRCUIT, HEMODIALYSIS CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

ACCESSORY. EXTRACORPOREAL SYSTEM

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

DIALYSATE DELIVERY SYSTEM, PERITONEAL, SEMI-AUTOMATIC

MEDIONICS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

DILATOR, VESSEL

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

PERITONEAL DIALYSIS UNIT (CAPD)

ACCURATE SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS CORP. (E) MEDIONICS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

SYSTEM, PERITONEAL, AUTOMATIC DELIVERY

MEDIONICS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

DILATORS

FILIFORM, WITH FILIFORM FOLLOWER BARO CANADA INC.

DRAINAGE DEVICES

DRAIN, PENROSE

BARD CANADA INC.

DRAIN. SUMP

BARO CANADA INC. MALLINCKROOT CANADA INC. (E)

DRAIN, T

BARD CANADA INC.

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

DRAIN, THORACIC (CHEST)

BARD CANADA INC.

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

DRAINAGE SYSTEM, URINE, CLOSED

BARD CANADA INC.

FABTRON CORP.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS OF QUEBEC LIEE

DRESSINGS (DENTAL)

APPLICATOR, COTTON

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

COTTON, ROLL

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

CUSHION, DENTURE, OTC

THE MENTHOLATUM COMPANY OF CANADA LTD.

SPONGE, GAUZE

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

DRESSINGS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

ADHESIVE STRIP, HYPOALLERGENIC

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC. SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ADHESIVE STRIP, SKIN CLOSURE

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

ADHESIVE STRIP. WATERPROOF

RENFREW TAPE LIMITEO (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC. SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ADHESIVE TAPE

CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)

OOMINION TAPE OF CANADA LTD. (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

RENFREW TAPE LIMITEO (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ADHESIVE, AEROSOL

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

ADHESIVE, LIQUID

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITEO (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

APPLICATOR, ABSORBENT TIPPED

BEIERSOORF CANAOA LTO. (E)
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

APPLICATOR, ANTISEPTIC

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

BANDAGE, ADHESIVE

BEIERSDORF CANADA LTD. (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

BANDAGE, BUTTERFLY

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

BANDAGE, ELASTIC

AKLA MEDIC INC. (E)

BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC.

BEIERSDORF CANADA LTD. (E)
MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

WEB-TEX INC. (E)

BANDAGE, GAUZE

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

BANDAGE, OTHER

AKLA MEDIC INC. (E)

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

DRESSING, ROLLER GAUZE BANDAGE, PRESSURE ABERDEEN SURGICAL PRODUCTS LTD. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) AKLA MEDIC INC. (E) DRESSING, UNIVERSAL MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) ELASTOMER, SILICONE RUBBER SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) BANDAGE, SCULTETUS ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) BANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENT JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) KIT, DRESSING SANCELLA INC. INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E) BANDAGE, TRACTION SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) MEDICATED PAD JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD. SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) NICE-PAK PRODUCTS (CANADA) LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) BANDAGE, TUBULAR SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) GOLDEN GONG LTD. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) PACKER, GAUZE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) PAD, DRESSING CLIP, BANDAGE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) COMPRESS, COLD SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) PAD, NEONATAL EYE COMPRESS. GAUZE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) REMOVER, ADHESIVE TAPE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) WEB-TEX INC. (E) INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) COTTON BALL JOHNSON & JDHNSON INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) RETAINER, BANDAGE (ELASTIC NET) GOLDEN GONG LTD. DRESSING, AEROSOL SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SHIELD, WOUND SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) DRESSING, BURN AKLA MEDIC INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SPONGE, OTHER LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE SANCELLA INC. RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC. (E) DRESSING, FOAM SPONGE, RAYON CELLULOSE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) DRESSING, GERMICIDAL SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SWABS, ALCOHOL BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC. DRESSING, NONADHERENT INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) NICE-PAK PRODUCTS (CANADA) LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SANCELLA INC. SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) SWABS. ANTISEPTIC DRESSING, OCCLUSIVE NICE-PAK PRODUCTS (CANADA) LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SWABS, COTTON

TAPE, ADHESIVE

BEIERSDORF CANADA LTD. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)
DDMINIDN TAPE OF CANADA LTD. (E)

DAFOE AND DAFOE INC. (E)

DRESSING, OTHER

AKLA MEDIC INC. (E)

SANCELLA INC.

G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ABERDEEN SURGICAL PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

JDHNSDN & JDHNSDN INC. (E)
RENFREW TAPE LIMITED (E)
SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)
SANCELLA INC.
SCHDLL-PLDUGH CANADA INC. HDSPITAL PRDD.
SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

TAPE, ADHESIVE, HYPOALLERGENIC

JDHNSDN & JDHNSDN INC. (E)

SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF

CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)

JDHNSDN & JDHNSDN INC. (E)

RENFREW TAPE LIMITED (E)

SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

TAPE, COTTON

CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)

DDMINIDN TAPE DF CANADA LTD. (E)

ETHICDN LTD.

RENFREW TAPE LIMITED (E)

SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

TAPE, UMBILICAL ETHICDN LTD

DRESSINGS/COVERS (OPHTHALMIC)

DRAPE, MICROSCOPE, DPHTHALMIC LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)

DRAPE, PATIENT, OPHTHALMIC LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)

MASK, EYE

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV DF HEAR SAVER

(F)

PATCH, EYE

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV DF HEAR SAVER

(E)

SHIELD, EYE, OPHTHALMIC

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV DF HEAR SAVER

(E)

DRESSINGS/RECONSTRUCTION MATERIAL (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)

DRAPE, SURGICAL ENT LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)

DRESSINGS, SPONGES AND BAGS (SURGERY)

BAG, INTESTINE
BARD CANADA INC.
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BAG, STOMAL

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

GAUZE ROLL

PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E) SCHDLL-PLDUGH CANADA INC. HDSPITAL PRDD.

MESH, SURGICAL (STEEL GAUZE)
SAFETY HOUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PACKING, SURGICAL (NASAL, VAGINAL)
UDHNSDN & UDHNSDN INC. (E)

SOLVENT, ADHESIVE TAPE
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SPONGE, EXTERNAL
JDHNSDN & JDHNSDN INC. (E)

SPONGE, LAPAROTOMY

JDHNSDN & JDHNSDN INC. (E)

DRILL AND RELATED DEVICES

DRILL, DENTAL, INTRAORAL
BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. DF SYBRDN CDA. LTD.
(E)

DRILL, ORAL SURGERY

BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. DF SYBRDN CDA. LTD.

(F)

ELECTRICAL DEVICES (OB/GYN)

HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT
PAUA CDMPANY LIMITED (E)

PUMP, BREAST, POWERED
UNICARE MEDICAL PRODUCTS INC. (E)

ELECTRICAL DEVICES (SURGERY)

ADAPTER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CABLE BARD CANADA INC.

ADAPTER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, HAND CONTROL BARD CANADA INC.

ANALYZER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT BARD CANADA INC.

CABLE, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE (BLADE)
BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE, FOOT CONTROLLED

BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, RETURN (GROUND, DISPERSIVE)

BARD CANADA INC.

3M CANADA INC. (E)

ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, GENERAL PURPOSE BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, SPECIAL PURPOSE BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, ANESTHESIOLOGY ACCESSORIES
BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CUTTING & COAGULATION DEVICE

BARD CANADA INC.

GEL, ELECTRODE, ELECTRO-SURGICAL INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE
BARD CANADA INC.

STIMULATOR, NEUROLOGICAL
QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

TIP, SUCTION, ELECTROSURGICAL BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTRICAL TESTERS

TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, MULTIPLE CHANNEL BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

TESTER, SURGICAL GLOVE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ELECTROCAUTERY DEVICES

ELECTROCAUTERY UNIT, LINE POWERED BARD CANADA INC.

ELECTRODES (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

ELECTRODE, PH CHEMFET CANADA LTD.

ELECTRODES AND RELATED DEVICES (NEUROLOGY)

CABLE/LEAD, EEG
LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC. (E)

CABLE/LEAD, EMG LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC. (E) THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

CABLE/LEAD, TENS
ISLAND MARKETING CORP.
LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC. (E)

ELECTRODE, ELECTROMYOGRAPHIC LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

ELECTRODE, NEUROLOGICAL
LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E)

ELECTROSURGICAL UNITS

ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, GASTROENTEROLOGY BARD CANADA INC.

EMERGENCY ROOM DEVICES

CUTTER, RING

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

EXTRICATION EQUIPMENT

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, EMERGENCY DRUG

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT. EMERGENCY. INSECT STING

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, SNAKE BITE

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, SNAKE BITE, CHEMICAL COLD PACK RAPIO-AID LTD.

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, SNAKE BITE, SUCTION

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, GAS

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

ENDOSCOPES AND ACCESSORIES

ANOSCOPE, NON-POWERED

BARD CANADA INC. ENTREPRISES GALENICA INC. (LES) (E)

ENEMA DEVICES

BAG, ENEMA

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, ENEMA

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TIP, ENEMA

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

ENZYME TEST SYSTEMS

CATALYTIC METHOD, AMYLASE BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

CATALYTIC METHOD, AST/SGOT BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

CATALYTIC METHOD, CREATINE PHOSPHOKINASE
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

COLORIMETRIC METHOD, CPK OR ISOENZYMES

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

COLORIMETRIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL TRANSPEPTIDASE

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

CREATINE PHOSPHATE KINASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM)

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

DISODIUM PHENYL PHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

KINETIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL TRANSPEPTIDASE DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

L-GLUTAMYLNITROANILIDE/GLYCYLGLYCINE, GGTP CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM)
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, CHOLESTEROL VIA ESTERASE-OXI.

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, CPK OR ISOENZYMES

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

NADH OXIDATION/NAD REDUCTION, AST/SGOT BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR ISOENZYMES

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

PHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR ISOENZYMES

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

RADIOASSAY, ANGIOTENSIN CONVERTING ENZYME CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

REAGENT, AMYLASE, COLORIMETRIC

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

SGOT, COLORIMETRIC
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

SGOT, ULTRAVIOLET

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

SGPT, ULTRAVIOLET

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

TARTRATE INHIBITED, ACID PHOSPHATASE (PROSTATIC)

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

TETRAZOLIUM INT DYE-DIAPHORASE, LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

THYMOLPHTHALEIN MONOPHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

UREASE AND GLUTAMIC DEHYDROGENASE, UREA NITROGEN

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

UREASE, PHOTOMETRIC, UREA NITROGEN
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

URICASE (U.V.) URIC ACID
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

EXAM/TREATMENT/PROCEDURE DEVICES

CHAIR, BLOOD DONOR BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)

CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT

ARGDSY METAL MFG.
CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, DISPOSABLE
JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

ELECTROTHERAPEUTIC UNIT

GEL, ULTRASONIC TRANSMISSION
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.
MEDICUS LTEE

GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION

BÉCTON DICKINSON CANADA INC. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SANCELLA INC. SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) SURGIKDS CANADA INC. (E)

GLOVE, PRESSURE GOLDEN GDNG LTD.

HYPOTHERMIA UNIT

HOOD THERMD-PAD MFG. LTD.

SCALE, BED
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

SCALE, CHAIR
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

SCALE, STAND-ON MEDICUS LTEE

STRAP, RETAINING MEDICUS LTEE

TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.

(E)

MEDICUS LTEE

PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

EXERCISERS (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)

BARS, PARALLEL, EXERCISE MEDICUS LTEE

BARS, PARALLEL, WALKING MEDICUS LTEE

EXERCISE STAIR

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)

EXERCISER, ARM

MEDICUS LTEE

PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

EXERCISER, BICYCLE

ATELIER D'USINAGE ESTAMPRO INC. (E)

HOMEWARE DIV. OF TYE-SIL CORP. LTD.

MEDICUS LTFF

EXERCISER, FINGER, POWERED MEDICUS LTEE

EXERCISER, HAND

MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

EXERCISER, LEG AND ANKLE

MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

(E)

EXERCISER, OTHER
MARIBELLE MANUFACTURING INC.

EXERCISER, PASSIVE, MEASURING
MEDICUS LTEE
TORONTO MEDICAL CORPORATION (E)

EXERCISER, PASSIVE, NON-MEASURING
BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
MEDICUS LITEE
TORONTO MEDICAL CORPORATION (E)

EXERCISER, SHOULDER MEDICUS LTEE

EXERCISER, TRAPEZE MEDICUS LTEE

EXERCISER, WRIST

MEDICUS LTEE

PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

MASSAGER, BATTERY-POWERED MEDICUS LTEE

MASSAGER, POWERED INFLATABLE TUBE MEDICUS LTEE

MASSAGER, THERAPEUTIC MEDICUS LTEE

MIRROR, POSTURE

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.

(E)

MEDICUS LTEE

ROWING UNIT

HOMEWARE DIV. OF TYE-SIL CORP. LTD. MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, SCOLIOSIS (ORTHOSIS)
MEDICUS LTEE

VIBRATOR, THERAPEUTIC MEDICUS LTEE

FEEDING DEVICES

BAG, ENTERAL FEEDING
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CUP, GERIATRIC FEEDING PARSONS A.D.L. INC.

SYRINGE, CATHETER
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

FILLING MATERIALS AND DENTAL PROSTHETICS

ADHESIVE, BRACKET AND CONDITIONER, RESIN WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

ALLOY, AMALGAM
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

ALLOY, GOLD BASED, FOR CLINICAL USE
WILLIAMS GDLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.
(E)

ALLOY, PRECIOUS METAL, FOR CLINICAL USE
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.
(E)

AMALGAMATOR, DENTAL, AC-POWERED
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

BUR, DENTAL

BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. OF SYBRON CDA. LTD.

(E)

BUR, DENTAL EXCAVATING

BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. OF SYBRON CDA. LTD.

(E)

CARVER, WAX, DENTAL
LES CIRES ABC WAX INC. (E)

CEMENT, DENTAL
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

CLASP, PREFORMED
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.
(E)

CLASP. WIRE

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD. (E)

CUP, DENTURE

TRUETECH MEDICAL INC. (E)

CURING UNIT, ACRYLIC

EFOS INC. (E)

CUSPIDOR

DENTECH PRODUCTS LTD. (E) EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

ILLUMINATOR, ULTRAVIDLET EFOS INC. (E)

MATERIAL, ALL, IMPRESSION

LES CIRES ABC WAX INC. (E)

MATERIAL, DENTAL FILLING

ADVANCED DENTAL CO. OF CANADA LTD. (E)

METAL, BASE

WILLIAMS GDLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD. (E)

MIXING SLAB

DENTECH PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

PIN, RETENTIVE AND SPLINTING

LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

PRIMER, CAVITY, RESIN

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

REMDVER, CRDWN/INLAY

LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

VARNISH

WILLIAMS GOLO REFINING CO OF CANADA LTO.

WAX, DENTAL, INTRADRAL LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

LES CIRES ABC WAX INC. (E)

FILM AND FILM HANDLING DEVICES

CASSETTE, RADIDGRAPHIC FILM

BC MEDICAL LTEE

CHANGER PROGRAMMER. RADIDGRAPHIC

FILM/CASSETTE

BC MEDICAL LTEE PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

CHANGER, CASSETTE, RADIDGRAPHIC

BC MEDICAL LTEE

PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

CHANGER, FILM RADIDGRAPHIC

BC MEDICAL LTEE

PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

CHANGER. RADIDGRAPHIC FILM/ CASSETTE

BC MEDICAL LTEE

FILM MARKING SYSTEM, RADIDGRAPHIC

PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

FLUORESCENT IMMUNOASSAY AND FLUOROMETRY TEST SYSTEMS

FLUDRESCENCE PDLARIZATION IMMUNDASSAY.

DIPHENYLHYDANTDIN

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

FLUDRESCENCE PDLARIZATION IMMUNDASSAY,

THEDPHYLLINE

CANADIAN BIDCLINICAL LTD. (E)

FOOD HANDLING DEVICES

CART, FDDDSERVICE

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD. ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E) G.S. MANUFACTURING LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E) MANREX LIMITED (E) METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E) RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

DISPENSER, ICE

CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E) LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E)

FDDDSERVICE PRDDUCT/EQUIPMENT

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. BLAKESLEE FOODSERVICE EQUIPMENT INC. COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMONO INC. (E) H.G. KALISH INC. (E) LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E) METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E) SOCIETE NUTRIMEO, OIV. DE NUTRITHERM INC (E)

REFRIGERATOR, FDDDSERVICE

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTO. (E) CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E) LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E) RIOALCO INOUSTRIES INC. (E)

STATION, NOURISHMENT

CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E) LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E) RIOALCO INOUSTRIES INC. (E)

TRAY, FDDDSERVICE

CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E) LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E) SOCIETE NUTRIMED, DIV. DE NUTRITHERM INC (E)

FURNITURE (ANESTHESIDLDGY/PULMDNARY)

CART, GAS CYLINDER (CARRIER) EASTWOOD MANUFACTURING

FURNITURE (DENTAL)

CABINET, DENTAL

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
BLIER INCORPORATEO (E)
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)
MODULAR & CUSTOM CABINETS LTD (E)
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)
VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CHAIR, DENTAL

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)
FLEETLINE INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
R.P.I. INC. (E)

CHAIR, DENTAL, WITH UNIT

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

CHAIR, OPERATIVE

EFOS INC. (E)
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

ENGINE. DENTAL

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD.

OPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT

DENTECH PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)
FLEETLINE INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
YORAM LTD. (E)

STOOL, DENTAL

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)
R.P.I. INC. (E)

FURNITURE (OPHTHALMIC)

CHAIR, OPHTHALMIC, MANUAL
PAUA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

FURNITURE (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)

BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, POWERED

CALM HANDICAP SUPPLIES INC.

MEDICUS LITEE

CUSHION, FLOTATION

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

MATTRESS, ALTERNATING PRESSURE (OR PADS) MEDICUS LITE

PLINTH

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

TABLE, MECHANICAL

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
MEDICUS LTEE
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

TABLE, PHYSICAL THERAPY

(E)

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
MEDICUS LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. (E)

FURNITURE (RADIOLOGY)

CABINET, X-RAY TRANSFER
BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTD. (E.)

COUCH, RADIATION THERAPY, POWERED ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD. (E)

CRADLE, PATIENT, RADIOGRAPHIC
RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE (E)

HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC. YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, STATIONARY TOP YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, TILTING
ROYCO APPARATUS LTD.

TABLE, RADOGRAPHIC, NON-TILTING, POWERED YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

STIRRUP

PAUA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS (ORTHOPEDIC)

BED, ORTHOPEDIC MEDICUS LTEE

BOARD, FOOT MEDICUS LIEE

CHAIR, PODIATRIC

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE MEDICUS LTEE

COVER, HEEL STIRRUP MEDICUS LTEE

CUSHION, FOOT

HOOD INTERNATIONAL TRADING INC. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

PILLOW, CERVICAL
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

TABLE, SURGICAL, ORTHOPEDIC

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

TABLE, TRACTION

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.

(E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

(E)

GAS ADMINISTRATION DEVICES

CONTROLLER, DXYGEN (BLENDER)
0-TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

GENERAL CHEMISTRY TEST SYSTEMS

ATOMIC ABSORPTION, CALCIUM
BOH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

ATOMIC ABSORPTION, IRON (NON-HEME)
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

ATOMIC ABSORPTION, MAGNESIUM BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

ATP AND CREATINE KINASE (ENZYMATIC), CREATINE BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTO.

AZO-DYE, CALCIUM
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

CALIBRATOR, PRIMARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC.

CALIBRATOR, SECONDARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC.

CALIBRATOR, SURROGATE, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC.

CONDUCTIVITY RATE, UREA NITROGEN
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

CONTROL, ANALYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CONTROL, ELECTROLYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CONTROL, EMZYME (ASSAYEO AND UNASSAYEO)
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CONTROL, MULTI-ANALYTE, ALL KINDS (ASSAYED AND UNASS.)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

CRESOL RED COLORIMETRY, CARBON-DIOXIDE
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

CRESOLPHTHALEIN COMPLEXONE, CALCIUM
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

ENZYMATIC, CARBON-OIOXIDE
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

ENZYME IMMUNDASSAY, OTHER
CONNAUGHT LABORATORIES LTD. (E)

FERRICYANIDE, GLUCOSE
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

PHOSPHOROUS REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

PHOSPHOTUNGSTATE REDUCTION, URIC ACID
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

PHOTOMETER, FLAME, LITHIUM
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

PHOTOMETER, FLAME, POTASSIUM
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

PHOTOMETER, FLAME, SOOIUM
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, IRON (NON-HEME)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, MAGNESIUM
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, OTHER
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

REAGENT, BILIRUBIN (TOTAL OR DIRECT TEST SYSTEM)

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, BLOOD UREA NITROGEN (BUN)
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, CALCIUM (TEST SYSTEM)

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, CHLORIDE (TEST SYSTEM)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, CREATININE (TEST SYSTEM)
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, IRON (TEST SYSTEM)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

E

18

URICASE (COLORIMETRIC), URIC ACID
OIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTO. (E)

URICASE (OXYGEN RATE), URIC ACID
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

GENERAL LAB DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSDNAL)

HOOD, ISOLATION, LAMINAR AIR FLOW
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

GENERAL LABORATORY EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES (MICROBIOLOGY)

BOX, GLOVE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

CABINET, MICROBIOLOGICAL
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E)

CAGE, ANIMAL VIC MOBILIER DE MAGAS:
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)
FITZGERALO MCAVOY WIRE GOODS LIMITED (E)
CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR

CHAMBER, CONSTANT TEMPERATURE (ENVIRONMENTAL) HORNER METAL FABRICATING LTD.

COLLECTOR, SPECIMEN
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

FERMENTATION EQUIPMENT
FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATEO (E)

GERM-FREE APPARATUS

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

LOOP, INOCULATING

LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

STAIN, MICROBIOLOGICAL

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTO. (E)

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

TISSUE CULTURE APPARATUS
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

TRANSPORT SYSTEM, AEROBIC PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

TRANSPORT SYSTEM, ANAEROBIC PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

TUBE, CULTURE

LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

GENERAL PURPOSE FURNITURE (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

BIN, STORAGE

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTO.
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
BDBRICK WASHRODM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.
BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTO. (E)
ORUMMEX INC. (E)
PROOUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
STEELCASE CANADA LTD.
THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.
TRENO MILLWORK ANO CABINETS LTO. (E)
VEN-REZ PROOUCTS LIMITED (E)
VIC MOBILIER OE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD.

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

BLIER INCORPDRATED (E)

METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)

POLYBOIS INC.

RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

STEELCASE CANADA LTD.

TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)

UNILAB INCORPDRATED (E)

VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR
ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD.

BLIER INCORPORATED (E)
BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTO. (E)
POLYBOIS INC.
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
STEELCASE CANADA LTO.
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTO. (E)
UNILAB INCORPORATED (E)
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
VIC MOBILIER OE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CABINET, OTHER A.W. ALLEN & SON LTO.

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD. ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. BRUNSWICKLAB LIMITEO (E) BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTD. (E) CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E) DATAFILE LTO (E) DECO-LAM INC. (E) DELVAN MANUFACTURING (1980) LTD. (E) OOMINION METALWARE INOUSTRIES LIMITED (E) DRUMMEX INC. (E) FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) G.H. WODO & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E) POLYBOIS INC. RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) STEELCASE CANADA LTO. TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E) UNILAB INCORPORATED (E) VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CABINET, PASS THROUGH

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTO.
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD. GENERAL PURPOSE LABORATORY INSTRUMENTS, COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E) TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E) **ACETONE** BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD. CABINET, WARMING CALEDON LABORATORIES LTD (E) COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) DELVAN MANUFACTURING (1980) LTD. (E) BATH, VISCOSITY HOPLAB INC. (E) ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E) BEAKER (LABORATORY) CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E) ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E) ARGOSY METAL MFG. BURET DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E) LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E) (E) KINETICS FURNITURE (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) CABINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY STEELCASE CANADA LTD. ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD. WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E) ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) BRUNSWICKLAB LIMITED (E) CHAIR, OTHER MOTT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E) ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E) ARCONAS CORPORATION (E) CABINET, LABORATORY ATELIER D'USINAGE ESTAMPRO INC. (E) A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD. BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CURTIS PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD. ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED DECO-LAM INC. (E) (E) MOTT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E) KINETICS FURNITURE (E) VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E) LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC. MACGREGOR BEDDING INC. CHAMBER, FREEZING PORSA SYSTEMS CANADA INC. (E) CDLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) R.P.I. INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) OISH, PETRI STEELCASE CANADA LTD. VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) ANALEX INC. (E) FISHER SCIENTIFIC, DIV. ALLIED CDA. INC. WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E) LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E) FURNITURE, GENERAL PHOENIX BIOMEDICAL PRODUCTS INC. (E) A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD. ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E) TRUETECH MEDICAL INC. (E) ARCONAS CORPORATION (E) FLASK, DEWAR JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E) ARGOSY METAL MFG. ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. BLIER INCORPORATED (E) FREEZER, LABORATORY, BIOLOGICAL BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E) DANTRADE INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E) FREEZER, LABORATORY, GENERAL PURPOSE DECO-LAM INC. (E) CDLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED HORNER METAL FABRICATING LTD. (E) KINETICS FURNITURE (E) HOOD, CHEMICAL METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E) ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) WESTERN SCIENTIFIC SERVICES LTD (E) POLYBOIS INC. SELKIRK WOOD INDUSTRIES LTD. (E) STEELCASE CANADA LTD. HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) SUNRISE MEDICAL CANADA INCORPORATED (E) THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP. MOTT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E) VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E) WESTERN SCIENTIFIC SERVICES LTD (E) WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E) LABWARE, BASIC, DISPOSABLE TABLE, OTHER JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E) ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E) ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD. LABWARE, BASIC, REUSABLE CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E) JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E) KINETICS FURNITURE (E) MACGREGOR BEDDING INC. LABWARE, BLOOD COLLECTION POLYBOIS INC. JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E) STEELCASE CANADA LTD. THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

16

VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT, FIXED (AIR CURTAIN)
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. (E)

LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT, MOBILE
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY
FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED (E)

PUMP, LABORATORY

FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED (E)

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF
COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E)

SAFETY EQUIPMENT, LABORATORY
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

SINK, LABORATORY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

SOLUTION, PH BUFFER

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

HF SCIENTIFIC CANADA INC. (E)

SOLVENT
BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.
CALEDON LABORATORIES LTD (E)

STICK, URINALYSIS TEST
MILES LABORATORIES LTD., AMES DIV. (E)

STILL, WATER
JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

TEST TUBE

FISHER SCIENTIFIC, DIV. ALLIED CDA. INC.

(E)

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

TUBE, BLOOD, COLLECTION

BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC.

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

TUBE, BLOOD, MICROCOLLECTION JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

TUBE, CENTRIFUGE
LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

VIAL, LIQUID SCINTILLATION COUNTING

FISHER SCIENTIFIC, DIV. ALLIED CDA. INC.

(E)

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

GLOVES

GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION

BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC.

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

GLOVE, PRESSURE
GOLDEN GDNG LTD.

GLOVES, OTHER

GOLDEN GONG LTD.

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

GLOVES, SURGICAL

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

STERLING RUBBER (1985) INC.

SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

TRAVENDL CANADA INC.

GLOVES, SURGICAL, HYPOALLERGENIC
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

GLOVES, UTILITY

GOLDEN GONG LTD.
LANSY CREATIONS (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
SANCELLA INC.
SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)
SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

TESTER, SURGICAL GLOVE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

HAND INSTRUMENTS (DENTAL)

MOUTH PROP LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

REMOVER, CROWN
HIGA MANUFACTURING LTO. (E)
LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

HORMONE TEST SYSTEMS (EXCLUDING THYROID)

AGGLUTINATION METHOD, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)

KIT, PREGNANCY TEST, OVER THE COUNTER, HCG FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E) ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, ACTH
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, CALCITONIN
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, CORTISOL CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DEHYDROEPIANDROSTERONE (FREE/SULFATE) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, ESTRADIOL CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, FOLLICLE STIMULATING HORMONE

BIO-MEGA INC. (E)
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, HUMAN CHORIONIC 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) GONADOTROPIN BIO-MEGA INC. (E) BINDER, PERINEAL CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, HUMAN GROWTH HORMONE MEDICUS LTEE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, IMMUNOREACTIVE INSULIN BINDER, SCULTETUS BIO-MEGA INC. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. DF J.J. NEWBERRY RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, LUTEINIZING HORMONE BIO-MEGA INC. (E) (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, PROLACTIN (LACTOGEN) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) BIO-MEGA INC. (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) BLANKET, ALUMINIZED RESCUE AKLA MEDIC INC. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) HOSPITAL LINENS/TEXTILES BLANKET, FIRE GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY BLANKET, INFANT (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) BIB UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) COAT, LABORATORY MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. MED-I-PANT INC. (E) BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. SANCELLA INC. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE BINDER, ABDOMINAL WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) COVER, ARM BOARD DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY MEDICUS LTEE (E) SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD. (E) SANCELLA INC. UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) COVER. BEDPAN 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY BINDER, CHEST (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE COVER, CAST SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD. (E) PROTAIR INC. WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) COVER, MATTRESS ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. BINDER, ELASTIC ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E) G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED MACGREGOR BEDDING INC. ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E)

MED-I-PANT INC. (E)

NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

11

SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD. (E)

ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)	DIAPER, ADULT
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE	DAFOE AND DAFOE INC. (E) DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E)
WATERLOO BEDDING CO. LTD. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E)	GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY
685673 UNIARIO LID. (E)	(E)
COVER, MATTRESS, CONDUCTIVE	LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)	LOCKMOIST INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
WATERLOO BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)	MED-I-PANT INC. (E)
685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E)	SANCELLA INC. UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E)
COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF	W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE
ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.	685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E)
ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E)	
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.	DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
MED-I-PANT INC. (E) ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. Dafde and dafde inc. (e)
WATERLOO BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)	GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY
685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E)	(E)
	LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE	LOCKMOIST INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. Brant packaging and manufacturing Ltd.	MED-I-PANT INC. (E) Uniformes drolet (1975) inc. (e)
(E)	W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)	685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)
GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY	
(E)	FIBER, ABSORBENT MEO-I-PANT INC. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E)	MED-1-PANT INC. (E)
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE	GOWN, EXAMINATION
685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTO.
	BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.	(E) Oalzell and potts Lto. (E)
(E)	GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTO. (E)	(E)
TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS (E)	LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E)	MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTO. (E) MEO-I-PANT INC. (E)
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE 685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)	SANCELLA INC. (E)
0000/3 DIVIANTO ETO. (E)	UNIFORMES ORDLET (1975) INC. (E)
COVER, STOOL	W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE
685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E)	WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)
COVER, URINAL	685673 DNTARID LTO. (E)
	GOWN, OTHER
(E)	ANGELICA UNIFORM OF CANADA LTD.
MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTO. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)	BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)
CURTAIN, CUBICLE	OALZELL AND POTTS LTO. (E)
G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED	GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY
GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY	(E)
(E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)	LAC-MAC LIMITEO (E) MEO-I-PANT INC. (E)
MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTO. (E)	SANCELLA INC. (E)
NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)	UNIFORMES OROLET (1975) INC. (E)
PRIDE OF PARIS FABRICS LIMITED (E)	W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE
ROBERT SOPER LTO. (E) TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS (E)	685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)
UNIFORMES OROLET (1975) INC. (E)	GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE	ANGELICA UNIFORM OF CANADA LTD.
WATERLOO BEODING CO. LTO. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTO.
685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)	BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
CURTAIN, SHOWER	SANCELLA INC. (E)
GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY	TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS (E)
(E)	
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.	GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE
NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E) ROBERT SOPER LTO. (E)	ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
WATERLOO BEODING CO. LTO. (E)	OALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY
685673 ONTARIO LTO. (E)	(E)

LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD (E) 685673 DNTARID LTD. (E) MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) MED-I-PANT INC. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E) RESTRAINT, VEST W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD) BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE GEORGE COUREY INC. (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD (E) LOCKMOIST INDUSTRIES INC. (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) MED-I-PANT INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE RESTRAINT, WRIST/HAND SANCELLA INC. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) (E) MEDICUS LTEE INCONTINENCE PANT SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD (E) GEORGE COUREY INC. (E) MED-I-PANT INC. (E) SHEET, BURN MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. SANCELLA INC. SHEET, EXAMINATION TABLE, DISPOSABLE 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) SANCELLA INC. (E) INSOLES, MEDICAL SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE BIO BALANCE ORTHOTICS INC. ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. MEDICUS LTEE GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY (E) LINEN. BED MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. SANCELLA INC. (E) G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY (E) SOCK, STUMP COVER LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) LANSY CREATIONS (E) GDLDEN GONG LTD. MACGREGOR BEDDING INC. MEDICUS LTEE MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. MED-I-PANT INC. (E) THE HOOD COMPANY INC. (E) NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. STOCKING, ELASTIC

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) THE LONGDON CORPORATION LINEN, BED, DISPOSABLE STOCKING, SUPPORT (ANTI-EMBOLIC) SANCELLA INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS (E) SUPPORT, SCROTAL, THERAPEUTIC MITT, PATIENT MEDICUS LTEE GOLDEN GONG LTD. MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) WRAP, STERILIZATION ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. CONVERDIS INC. (E) MOLESKIN SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD. GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY (E) RESTRAINT, ANKLE/FOOT PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE MEDICUS LTEE 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD (E) WRAPPER, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT (STERILE) RESTRAINT, ARM ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. ANGELÍCA-WHITEWEAR LTD. GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY MEDICUS LTEE (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTO (E) 685673 ONTARIO LTD. (E) RESTRAINT, CRIB

I.V. DEVICES

CATHETER, CONDUCTION, ANESTHESIA CRITIKON CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

(E) MEDICUS LTEE

RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)

PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY

IDENTIFICATION, SCREENING AND TEST KITS AND REAGENTS

- COAGULASE PLASMA, HUMAN, HORSE AND RABBIT FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)
 PML MICROBIDLOGICALS
 WOODLYN LABORATORIES LIMITED (E)
- DISC, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY
 BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC.
- DISC, STRIP AND REAGENT, MICRO-ORGANISM DIFFERENTIATION
 ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
 PML MICROBIOLOGICALS
- EXDENZYME, MULTIPLE, STREPTOCOCCAL FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)
- KIT, IDENTIFICATION, NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC (E) ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
- KIT, MENINGITIS DETECTION
 ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
- KIT, QUALITY CONTROL

 FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

 PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)
- KIT, SCREENING, URINE

 APO DIAGNOSTICS INC.

 LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC. (E)

 ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
- TEST, AGAR PLATE

 ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

 WOODLYN LABORATORIES LIMITED (E)
- TEST, AGAR TUBE

 ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
- TEST, ANTIBIOTIC SUSCEPTIBILITY
 PML MICROBIOLOGICALS
 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
- TEST, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY
 PML MICROBIOLOGICALS
 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
- TEST, BACTERIAL DIAGNOSTIC

 DRTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

 PRO-LAB INCORPORATED (E)

 QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
- TEST, DIRECT AGGLUTINATION, TOXOPLASMA
 GONDII
 FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)
- TEST, SYPHILIS (RPR OR VDRL)
 FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC. (E)

ILLUMINATION DEVICES

- ILLUMINATOR, FIBEROPTIC, FOR ENDOSCOPE
 ORLUX ENGINEERING & INSTRUMENTATION LTD.
 (E)
 PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)
- LIGHT SOURCE, FIBEROPTIC, ROUTINE PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)
- LIGHT SOURCE, PHOTDGRAPHIC, FIBEROPTIC PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

IMMUNOLOGY TEST SYSTEMS

- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ACID-GLYCOPROTEIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-LIPOPROTEIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL,
 ALPHA-2-MACROGLOBULIN
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN, FRACTION V
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, BENCE-JONES PROTEIN
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN, FITC
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, COMPLEMENT C1Q CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, COMPLEMENT C3
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FAB ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FERRITIN
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, GAMMA GLOBULIN
 ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
 DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, HAPTOGLOBIN
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, HEMOPEXIN
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, PEROXIDASE
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
 DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD, PEROXIDASE
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE, PEROXIDASE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG
 ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)
 CANADIAN BIDCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FAB FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)

 ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)

 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FC FRAGMENT SPECIFIC) ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (GAMMA CHAIN SPECIFIC)
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, PEROXIDASE
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
 DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM
 ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM (MU CHAIN SPECIFIC)
 - ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)
 CANADIAN BIDCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, PEROXIDASE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBDA CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBDA, FITC CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LUTEINIZING HORMONE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LYMPHOCYTE
 TYPING
 CEDARLANE LABORATORIES LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, PROTEIN, COMPLEMENT.

 CEDARLANE LABORATORIES LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, PROTHROMBIN
 PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN, FITC

 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN PLASMA
 CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN SERUM
 - CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
- TEST, ALPHA-FETOPROTEIN RIA FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)
- TEST, C-REACTIVE PROTEIN FRANK W. HORNER INC.
- TEST, CANCER DETECTION, MONOCLONAL ANTOBODY BIOMIRA INC. (E)
- TEST, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN, SERUM DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E) FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)
- TEST, HUMAN CHRONIC GONADOTROPIN
 DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)
 FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)
- TEST, INFECTIOUS MONONUCLEOSIS FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)

TEST, RHEUMATOID FACTOR FRANK W. HORNER INC. (E)

TEST, SYSTEMIC LUPUS ERYTHEMATOSUS FRANK W. HDRNER INC. (E)

2ND ANTIBODY (SPECIES SPECIFIC ANTI-ANIMAL GAMMA GLOB.)

ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV. (E)
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

IMPLANTS AND FIXATION DEVICES

FIXATION DEVICE, SPINAL (INTERNAL)
TERRAY MANUFACTURING INC. (E)

PLATE, BONE
TERRAY MANUFACTURING INC. (E)

STIMULATOR, OSTEOGENESIS, ELECTRIC, INVASIVE (BONE GROWTH)
MEDICUS LTEE
3M CANADA INC. (E)

INCONTINENCE DEVICES

GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE
MED-I-PANT INC. (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC.
SANCELLA INC.

INCONTINENCE APPLIANCE, UROSHEATH TYPE
BARD CANADA INC.
MEDICUS LTEE

INCONTINENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC
MEDICUS LTEE

PASTE-ON DEVICE FOR INCONTINENCE
MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE MEDICUS LITE

STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE (NON-IMPLANT.)
MEDICUS LTEE

INFECTION AND HAZARD CONTROL

AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, BENCH
CANADIAN CABINETS COMPANY LIMITED (E)

AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, ENCLOSURE
CANADIAN CABINETS COMPANY LIMITED (E)

AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, ROOM
CANADIAN CABINETS COMPANY LIMITED (E)

STERILIZER, ETHYLENE-OXIDE GAS, OPERATING ROOM

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

INJECTION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

ADAPTER, SYRINGE

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CANNULA, OTHER

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR

CRITÍKON CANADA INC. MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

HANGER, INTRAVENOUS

KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC. (E)

NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

KIT, ADMINISTRATION, INTRAVENOUS

I.M.P. GROUP LTD., PLASTICS DIVISIDN (E)
TRAVENOL CANADA INC.

I.M.P. GROUP LTD., PLASTICS DIVISION (E)

KIT, SAMPLING, BLOOD INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

MOUNT, MONITOR (SUPPORT)
NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

NEEDLE, BLUNT VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

NEEDLE, INTRAVENOUS CRITIKON CANADA INC.

NEEDLES, OTHER

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

PERFUSION UNIT VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD.

POLE, INTRAVENOUS

J. STERLING INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.
(E)

NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E) PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

INJECTORS (DENTAL)

INJECTOR, JET, MECHANICAL-POWERED

ADVANCED MEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES INC. (E)

INSTRUMENTATION, EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES (HEMATOLOGY)

ALARM, REFRIGERATOR

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E) ISLAND MARKETING CORP.

ANALYZER, COAGULATION

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

ANALYZER, COAGULATION, AUTOMATED

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

ANALYZER, COAGULATION, MANUAL ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ANALYZER, COAGULATION, MULTIPURPOSE

DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPDRATED (E)

ANALYZER, COAGULATION, SEMI-AUTOMATED ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

FREEZER, BLOOD CELL

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS DF CANADA LTD. (E)
FOSTER REFRIGERATOR DF CANADA LTD. (E)

FREEZER, BLOOD PLASMA
COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E)
FOSTER REFRIGERATOR OF CANADA LTD. (E)

FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS DF CANADA LTD. (E)
FOSTER REFRIGERATOR OF CANADA LTD. (E)

PIPETTE, PASTEUR
JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD. (E)
FOSTER REFRIGERATOR DF CANADA LTD. (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

SUPPLIES, BLOOD BANK
JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

WARMER, BLOOD, MICROWAVE
WESTMORLAND LABORATDRIES INC. (E)

INSTRUMENTS (CARDIOVASCULAR)

DILATOR, VESSEL, PERCUTANEOUS CATHETERIZATION VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

DILATOR, VESSEL, SURGICAL
RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE (E)

TROCAR, THORACIC
MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

INSTRUMENTS (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)

DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, ENT, WOOD
JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

SCISSORS, EAR
INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD. (E)

SCISSORS, NASAL INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD. (E)

SCISSORS, TONSIL INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD. (E)

SCISSORS, WIRE CUTTING, ENT INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD. (E)

INSTRUMENTS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

BIOPSY INSTRUMENT

ACCURATE SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS CDRP. (E)

CLAMP, CANNULA
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CLAMP, INCONTINENCE BARD CANADA INC.

CLAMP, PENILE BARD CANADA INC.

CLIP, PENIS MEDICUS LTEE

DILATOR, CATHETER, URETERAL BARD CANADA INC.

DILATOR, URETHRAL BARD CANADA INC.

DISLODGER, STONE, FLEXIBLE BARD CANADA INC.

EVACUATOR, BLADDER, MANUALLY OPERATED BARD CANADA INC.

EVACUATOR, GASTRD-URDLOGY BARD CANADA INC.

JELLY, CONTACT, FOR TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL INSTRUMENT INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

JELLY, LUBRICATING, TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL INSTRUMENT
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

SOUND, METAL, INTERCONNECTED BARD CANADA INC.

SOUND, URETHRAL, METAL OR PLASTIC BARD CANADA INC.

SPECULUM, RECTAL BARD CANADA INC.

INSTRUMENTS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

CABINET, INSTRUMENT
HOPLAB INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT
VIC MDBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CLIPPER, NAIL
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

LUBRICANT, INSTRUMENT
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

SCISSORS, BANDAGE/GAUZE/PLASTER
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SCISSORS, DISPOSABLE
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SCISSORS, GENERAL DISSECTING
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SCISSORS, PEDIATRIC
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

TROCAR, OTHER
VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

TWEEZERS

CAPITAL TOOL & DESIGN LTD. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SANCELLA INC.

INSTRUMENTS (OPHTHALMIC)

CUTTER, VITREOUS ASPIRATION, AC-POWERED PHAKOSYSTEMS INC. (E)

CUTTER, VITREOUS ASPIRATION, BATTERY-POWERED PHAKOSYSTEMS INC. (E)

CUTTER, VITREOUS INFUSION SUCTION
PHAKOSYSTEMS INC. (E)

IRRIGATION KIT, EYE
PHAKDSYSTEMS INC. (E)

IRRIGATOR, OCULAR SURGERY
PHAKOSYSTEMS INC. (E)

OCCLUOER, OPHTHALMIC
OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC. (E)

INSTRUMENTS AND JARS (SURGERY)

APPLIER, CLIP ETHICON LTD.

APPLIER, SURGICAL, CLIP ETHICON LTD.

CLIP, SUTURE ETHICON LTD.

DERMATOME BARD CANADA INC.

FORCEPS, DRESSING
CAPITAL TOOL & DESIGN LTD. (E)

FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL BARD CANADA INC.

FORCEPS, UTILITY
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

RETRACTOR, SURGICAL
RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE (E)

SPECULUM ILLUMINATED
BARD CANADA INC. (E)

SPECULUM, NON-ILLUMINATED BARD CANADA INC. (E)

STAPLE, REMOVABLE (SKIN) ETHICON LTO. STAPLER, SURGICAL

ETHICON LTD.
PRECI-TECH LTD. (E)

TRAY, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT

ORLUX ENGINEERING & INSTRUMENTATION LTD.

INSTRUMENTS AND STERILIZERS (OB/GYN)

SPATULA, CERVICAL, CYTOLOGY

JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

SPECULUM, VAGINAL, NONMETAL ENTREPRISES GALENICA INC. (LES) (E)

INTRAVENOUS DEVICES

NEEDLE, INTRA ARTERIAL

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

INTRODUCERS, APPLICATORS

WIRE, GUIOE, CATHETER, RADIOLOGICAL MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

IRRIGATION & DRAINAGE (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

BAG, DRAINAGE, WITH ADHESIVE, OSTOMY
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE
SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD.

BAG, URINARY COLLECTION

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BAG, URINARY COLLECTION, PRECISION MEASURE (URINE METER)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CONTAINER, URINE SPECIMEN

LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC. (E) LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

DRAINAGE UNIT, URINARY
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

IRRIGATOR, SUCTION

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, CATHETER CARE
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, IRRIGATION, WOUND
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
PRDDUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, WOUND DRAINAGE

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

SYRINGE, IRRIGATING

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBE. DECOMPRESSION

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

TUBE, LEVINE

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

IRRIGATION AND DRAINAGE DEVICES (OB/GYN)

CATHETER, EPIQURAL

PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

KITS (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

KIT, ANESTHESIA, EPIDURAL PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

SIMS CANADA (E)

KIT. ANESTHESIA. SPINAL

PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

KITS (CARDIOVASCULAR)

KIT. ADMINISTRATION, CARDIOPLEGIA SOLUTION CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, CATHETERIZATION, INTRAVENOUS, WINGED MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

KIT, DISPOSABLE PROCEDURE VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

KITS (DENTAL)

KIT, DENTAL PROPHYLAXIS APO DIAGNOSTICS INC.

KITS (NEUROLOGY)

KIT. MYELOGRAM

PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

KITS (RADIOLOGY)

KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, DIGITAL MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, SPECIAL PROCEDURE MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

KITS (SURGERY)

KIT, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, DISPOSABLE FABTRON CORP.

KIT, SUTURE

ETHICON LTD.

FABTRON CORP.

KIT, SUTURE REMOVAL

FABTRON CORP.

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

KITS AND TESTS (OB/GYN)

TEST, FERTILITY MONITORING

BIOSELF CANADA INC. (E)

KITS AND TRAYS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

KIT, ADMINISTRATION, PARENTERAL CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, ADMINISTRATION, PERITONEAL OIALYSIS, DISPOSABLE

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, BARIUM ENEMA, DISPOSABLE

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

THERAPEX, DIV. OF E-Z-EM CANADA INC. (E)

KIT, CATHETERIZATION, STERILE URETHRAL BARD CANADA INC.

FABTRON CORP.

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, CATHETERIZATION, URINARY BARD CANADA INC.

FABTRON CORP.

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, DIALYSIS, SINGLE NEEDLE (CO-AXIAL FLOW) VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

KIT, DIALYSIS, SINGLE NEEDLE WITH

UNI-DIRECTIONAL PUMP

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, ENEMA (FOR CLEANING PURPOSE)

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC L'TEE

KIT, GAVAGE, INFANT, STERILE

FABTRON CORP.

KIT, HEMODIALYSIS TUBING

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, IRRIGATION, BLACOER

BARD CANADA INC.

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, IRRIGATION, PERINEAL

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

KIT, IRRIGATION, STERILE

BARD CANADA INC.

FABTRON CDRP.

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, IRRIGATION, URINARY

BARD CANADA INC. FABTRON CORP. INGRAM & BELL INC. (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

KIT, PERFUSION, KIDNEY, DISPOSABLE CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

KIT, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS TUBING
MEDIONICS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

KIT, URINARY DRAINAGE COLLECTION

BARD CANADA INC.

FABTRON CORP.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TRAY, START/STOP (INCLUDING CONTENTS), DIALYSIS VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

LAUNDRY DEVICES

BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E)

GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY

(E)

LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)

MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E)

UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. (E)

W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE

WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

CART, LAUNDRY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
G.H. WODD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
G.S. MANUFACTURING
LARDSE & FILS LIMITEE
LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTO
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)

COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTO. (E)
MED-I-PANT INC. (E)
NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTO. (E)

LAUNDRY EQUIPMENT

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

LAUNDRY HAMPER

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTO.

LINER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
MED-I-PANT INC. (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)

LIGHTING EQUIPMENT (DENTAL)

LIGHT, DENTAL
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

LIGHT, FIBEROPTIC, DENTAL

EFOS INC. (E)
WILLIAMS GDLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

LIGHT, SURGICAL OPERATING, DENTAL

EFOS INC. (E)

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

LIGHTING EQUIPMENT/MIRRORS (OPHTHALMIC)

PENLIGHT, BATTERY-POWERED
WALSH MFG. (MISSISSAUGA) LTD. (E)

LIGHTS, LAMPS, ETC.

LAMP, SURGICAL
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

LIGHT, SURGICAL, CEILING MOUNTED

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

LIPID TEST SYSTEMS

COLORIMETRIC METHOD, TRIGLYCERIDES
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

ENZYMATIC ESTERASE-OXIDASE, CHOLESTEROL CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E) DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, HDL
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTO. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTO. (E)

LIPASE HYDROLYSIS/GLYCEROL KINASE ENZYME, TRIGLYCERIDES CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTO. (E)

REAGENT, CHOLESTEROL (TOTAL TEST SYSTEM)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

STANDARD, LIPID

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

MEDICATION DISPENSING DEVICES

CABINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
MANREX LIMITEO
POLYBOIS INC.
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
TRENO MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)

CABINET, MEDICINE

POLYBOIS INC.
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)
VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC. (E)

CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL

HOPLAB INC. (E)
MANREX LIMITED (E)
POLYBOIS INC.
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)

CONTAINER, MEDICATION, GRADUATED LIQUID
JONES BOX AND LABEL CO. LIMITED (E)

COUNTER, PILL

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD.

H.G. KALISH INC. (E)

HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED (E)

POLYBOIS INC.

CRUSHER, PILL

MANREX LIMITED (E)

MANREX LIMITED (E)

CUP, MEDICINE

MANREX LIMITED (E)

TRUETECH MEDICAL INC. (E)

DISPENSER, FLUID
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

DISPENSER, NARCOTIC

JONES BOX AND LABEL CO. LIMITED

MANREX LIMITED (E)

LABELLING EQUIPMENT
MANREX LIMITED (E)

PACKAGING SYSTEM, UNIT-DOSE

MANNEX LIMITED (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TRAY, MEDICINE
MANREX LIMITED (E)

UNIT-DOSE DRUG DELIVERY SYSTEM

JONES BOX AND LABEL CO. LIMITED (E)

MANREX LIMITED (E)

VIAL, MEDICATION

JONES BOX AND LABEL CO. LIMITED (E)
MANREX LIMITED (E)
PLASTIQUE DCN INC. (E)
RICHARDS PACKAGING INC. (E)
TWINPAK INC. (E)

METERS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

CYSTOMETER, ELECTRICAL RECORDING PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

URETHROMETER
PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

UROFLOWMETER

PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

METERS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

DOSIMETER, ETHYLENE OXIDE
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

METERS AND MEASUREMENT DEVICES (RADIOLOGY)

DOSIMETER, RADIATION

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

(E)

MONITORS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

ELECTRODE, OTHER
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.
MEDICUS LTEE

MONITOR, NEONATAL, HEART RATE BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, MULTIPLE CHANNEL BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM, FETAL MONITOR, TELEPHONE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM, PULMONARY MONITOR, TELEPHONE

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

MONITORS (NEUROLOGY)

AMPLIFIER, PHYSIOLOGICAL SIGNAL LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

BIOFEEDBACK DEVICE

LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD.

THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

CONDITIONER, SIGNAL, PHYSIOLOGICAL THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

MONITOR/TEMPERATURE/NEURO-SURGERY/DIRECT CONTACT/POWERED

THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD. (E)

TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, NEUROLOGICAL LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD.

MONITORS, ELECTRODES AND RELATED DEVICES (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

MONITOR, EEG, ANESTHESIA
QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

Ł

K

MONITORS, RECORDERS, TRANSDUCERS AND ELECTRODES (OB/GYN)

MONITOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC BACH-SIMPSON LIMITED (E)

MONITOR, FETAL, ULTRASONIC, HEART SOUND BACH-SIMPSON LIMITED (E)

MONITORS, RECORDERS, TRANSDUCERS, DETECTORS, METERS AND ALARMS

CABLE/LEAD, ECG
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTO.
LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC. (E)

CABLE/LEAD, ECG, WITH TRANSDUCER AND ELECTRODE
LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC. (E)

CURRENT LIMITER, PATIENT LEADS
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

DETECTOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC (DOPPLER)
BACH-SIMPSON LIMITED (E)

ELECTRODE, ELECTROCARDIOGRAPH
BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.
3M CANADA INC. (E)

GEL, ELECTROD, ELECTROCARDIOGRAPH
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

MONITOR, HEART RATE, OTHER
BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

MONITOR, HEART RATE, R-WAVE (ECG)
BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

RECORDER, PAPER CHART
GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTO.

TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, ECG BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC. (E)

MOTILITY MONITORS

CYSTOMETRIC GAS (CARBON-DIOXIDE) OR HYDRAULIC DEVICE
PENTOTECH CO. LTO. (E)

MONITOR, BLOOD GLUCOSE (TEST)
MILES LABORATORIES LTO., AMES DIV. (E)

MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL MOTILITY, AND TUBE
MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL PRESSURE
MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

URODYNAMIC MEASUREMENT SYSTEM
PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

NEEDLES

NEEDLE, DIALYSIS

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC. (E)

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD. (E)

NEEDLE, FISTULA
CARDIOMEO SUPPLIES INC. (E)

NURSING STATION ADMINISTRATION

COMPUTER, PATIENT DATA MANAGEMENT MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITED (E)

FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT
DATA BUSINESS FORMS LTD.
MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITED (E)
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY (E)
R.L. CRAIN INC.

HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART

BRUNSWICK FILING SYSTEMS INC.

NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY (E)

IDENTIFICATION BRACELET/CARD R.L. CRAIN INC.

NURSE CALL SYSTEM

DIVERSITY PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

POETKER COMMUNICATIONS LTD.

RACK, MEDICAL CHART
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY (E)

STATION, NURSING
BLIER INCORPORATED (E)
BRUNSWICKLAB LIMITED (E)
POLYBOIS INC.
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED

OFFICE EQUIPMENT AND SUPPLIES

CHART PAPER

ACME SEELEY INC. (E)
MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITED (E)

COMPUTER SDFTWARE

ABEL COMPUTERS LTO. (E)
ACME SEELEY INC. (E)
IST-HEALTHCOMP INC. (E)
MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITED (E)

FORM. COMPUTER

IST-HEALTHCOMP INC. (E)
MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITED (E)

MICROFILM EQUIPMENT

BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)

OFFICE EQUIPMENT

ACME SEELEY INC. (E) STEELCASE CANADA LTO.

OFFICE PRODUCT

ACME SEELEY INC. (E) STEELCASE CANADA LTD.

OPERATING ROOM CLOTHING AND SURGICAL DRAPES

APRON, CONDUCTIVE

LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DRDLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)

APRON. SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

CAP, SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)
UNIFORMES DRDLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

COVER, HEAD SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.

(E)

CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.

W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)

WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

WEB-TEX INC. (E)

DRAPE, SURGICAL

FABTRON CDRP. LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

DRAPE, SURGICAL, DISPOSABLE FABTRON CORP.

DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

DRESS, SCRUB, DISPOSABLE FABTRON CORP.

DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.

W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

DRESS, SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

GLOVES, SURGICAL, PLASTIC SURGERY

FABTRON CORP. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. (E)

FABTRON CORP.

GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
DALZELL AND PDTTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

GOWN, PATIENT

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
DALZELL AND PDTTS LTD. (E)
ELLIOT LAKE MANUFACTURING & RECYCLING
GEORGE CDUREY INC. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DRDLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

GOWN. SURGICAL

ANGELICA UNIFORM OF CANADA LTD.
ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E)
G.A. HARDIE & CD. LIMITED
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
LOCKMDIST INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)
WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E)

HELMET, SURGICAL

CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
UNIFORMES DRDLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E)

HOOD, SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.
CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
LAC-MAC LIMITED (E)
SURGIKDS CANADA INC. (E)
UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.
W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E)

LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) MASK, SURGICAL UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) FABTRON CORP. WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC. (E) SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) 3M CANADA INC. (E) OPERATING ROOM DEVICES FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. ARGOSY METAL MFG. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) FABTRON CDRP. TABLE, SURGICAL, MANUAL LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) OPERATING ROOM FURNITURE AND FURNISHINGS SHEET, DRAPE CHAIR, SURGICAL, AC-POWERED EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) OPERATING ROOM TABLE ACCESSORIES TABLE UNIFORMES DRDLET (1975) INC. MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) STAND, OPERATING ROOM INSTRUMENT (MAYO) SHEET, DRAPE, DISPOSABLE EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. STOOL, OPERATING ROOM, ADJUSTABLE (E) EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) STRETCHER, TRANSFER FABTRON CORP. PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE SHEET, DPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, MECHANICAL (E) EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) SHOE, OPERATING ROOM MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE SUIT, SCRUB, DISPOSABLE TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD. EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) (E) FABTRON CORP. MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. TABLE, SURGICAL WITH ORTHOPEDIC ACCESSORIES. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) AC-POWERED LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) TABLE, SURGICAL, HYDRAULIC EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) SUIT, SURGICAL ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E) TABLE, SURGICAL, INSTRUMENT EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC. MEDITEK INDUSTRIES (E) W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE (E) WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. (E) **ORAL HYGIENE PRODUCTS** TOWEL, SURGICAL ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD. FLOSS, DENTAL DALZELL AND POTTS LTD. (E)

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

TOOTHBRUSH, MANUAL

ACTION HYGIENE PRODUCTS INC. (E) AQUAMATIC DENTAL PRODUCTS LTD. (E) JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC. (E)

ORTHODONTIC DEVICES

ALIGNER, BRACKET, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

BRACKET, METAL, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CLAMP, WIRE, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

TUBE, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

TUCKER, LIGATURE, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

WAX, DENTAL, INTRAORAL LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E) LES CIRES ABC WAX INC. (E)

WIRE, ORTHODONTIC STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

ORTHOTICS

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE

BANDAGE, CAST MEDICUS LTEE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE DN THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. DRTHDPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) VERTEBRACE INC. (E)

ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE J.E. HANGER OF MONTREAL INC.

LABORATOIRE ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE

ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) HOUSE OF KRAFT DRTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE J.E. HANGER OF MONTREAL INC. MEDICUS LTEE DN THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. DRTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. (E) VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROD CENTRE VERTEBRACE INC. (E)

ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR
AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE OBUS FORME LTD. (E) ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) VERTEBRACE INC. (E)

ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E)

ORTHOSIS, OTHER

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J.E. HANGER DF MONTREAL INC. LABORATDIRE ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. (E) THE LONGDON CORPORATION

ORTHOSIS, PNEUMATIC STRUCTURE, RIGID CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE

ORTHOSIS, RIB FRACTURE, SOFT AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE

ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

ORTHOSIS, THORACIC

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

OSTOMY DEVICES

CEMENT, STOMAL APPLIANCE, OSTOMY BARD CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

COLLECTOR, OSTOMY

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

COLOSTOMY APPLIANCE, DISPOSABLE
BARD CANADA INC.
MEDICUS LITEE

IRRIGATOR, OSTOMY
MEDICUS LTEE

OSTOMY APPLIANCE (ILEOSTOMY, COLOSTOMY)
BARD CANADA INC.
MEDICUS LTEE

POUCH, COLOSTOMY

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

PRODUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

SCHDLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HDSPITAL PRDD.

PROTECTOR, OSTOMY
MEDICUS LIEE

PROTECTOR, WOUND, PLASTIC MEDICUS LTEE

SELECTOR, SIZE, OSTOMY

MEDICUS LTEE
SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD.

OXYGENATOR

OXYGENATOR, DRGAN PRESERVATION
BARD CANADA INC.

OZONE GENERATORS

GENERATOR, OZONE
ZONTEC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

PACEMAKER (BLADDER)

STIMULATOR, URINARY MEDICUS LTEE

PACEMAKERS

PACEMAKER, HEART, IMPLANTABLE, PROGRAMMABLE MEDTRONIC OF CANADA LTD.

PADS AND BELTS

BELT, SANITARY
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

PAD, BREAST JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

PAD, MENSTRUAL, SCENTED

DAFOE AND DAFOE INC. (E)

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

PAD, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED

DAFOE AND DAFDE INC. (E)

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

TAMPON, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

PATHOLOGY EQUIPMENT, INSTRUMENTATION AND SUPPLIES

BOTTLE, TISSUE CULTURE, ROLLER JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

CASSETTE, TISSUE
LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

CONTAINER, EMBEDDING
LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

CONTAINER, SPECIMEN MAILER & STORAGE LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

FLASK, SPINNER
JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

GRINDER, TISSUE

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

ROYCO APPARATUS LTD.

TABLE, SLIDE WARMING
SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV OF CASSIDY'S
(F)

TISSUE EMBEDDING EQUIPMENT
LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)

TUBE, TISSUE CULTURE
JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

PATIENT ROOM DEVICES

BASSINET (INFANT BED)

METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

BED CRADLE

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E)
PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

BED, BIRTHING
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

BED, ELECTRIC

DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

(E)

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, NEONATAL MEDICUS LTEE

BED, MANUAL

ARGOSY METAL MFG.

CALM HANDICAP SUPPLIES INC.

DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

(E)

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.

MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)
THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

BED, OBESE

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.

BED, PEDIATRIC (CRIB)

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)
THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

BEDRAIL

ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BALL SERVICE GROUP INC. (E)
DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED
(E)
GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MEDICUS LTEE
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
SUNRISE MEDICAL CANADA INCORPORATED (E)
THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

BOARD, BED

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.
MEDICUS LTEE

BUMPER GUARD, CORNER

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY (E)

CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM

BLIER INCORPORATED (E)
POLYBOIS INC.
SELKIRK WOOD INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)
UNILAB INCORPORATED (E)

CABINET, BEDSIDE

METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
POLYBOIS INC.
SELKIRK WOOD INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD. (E)
UNILAB INCORPORATED (E)
WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CHAIR, GERIATRIC

ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E)
ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED
(E)
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
PORSA SYSTEMS CANADA INC. (E)
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
WESTNOFA DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED

ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E)
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.

CHAIR. PEDIATRIC

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CHAIR, REHABILITATION

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

CHAIR, SEAT LIFTING (STANDING AID)

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CONSOLE. PATIENT SERVICE

HOSPITAL & KITCHEN EQUIPMENT LTD. (E)

CURTAIN, CUBICLE, DISPOSABLE NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

CUSHION, OTHER

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC.
MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC.
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

CUSHION, RING, FOAM RUBBER

MEDICUS LTEE PARSONS A.D.L. INC.

CUSHION, STOOL

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC.
MEDICUS LTEE
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM

ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD. (E)
ARCONAS CORPORATION (E)
BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
SELKIRK WOOD INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

HEADWALL SYSTEM (PATIENT ROOM)

HOSPITAL & KITCHEN EQUIPMENT LTD. (E)

MATTRESS, AIR FLOTATION, ALTERNATING PRESSURE

ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
WATERLOO BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)

MATTRESS, BED

ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED
GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MARSHALL VENTILATED MATTRESS CO. LTD.
MATELAS DAUPHIN INC. (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
PERMA FOAM LIMITED (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTD.
STAR BEDDING PRODUCTS LTD
W. LAFRAMBDISE LIMITEE (E)
WATERLOD BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)

MATTRESS, SILICONE, AND CHAIR CUSHION

MEDICUS LTEE WATERLOD BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)

WATERLOU BEDDING CO. LID. (

MATTRESS, WATER ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E) GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD. HALCYON WATERBED INC.(ANDICO MFG LTD) (E) WATERLOD BEDDING CO. LTD. (E)

MATTRESS, WATER, TEMPERATURE REGULATED ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

3

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.
HALCYON WATERBED INC.(ANDICO MFG LTD)
(E)

STDOL, BEDSIDE

ARGOSY METAL MFG. CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)

TABLE, OVERBED

ARGOSY METAL MFG.
BALL SERVICE GROUP INC. (E)
DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED
(E)
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN

CHRISTDPHER PORTWAY & ASSOCS. INC. (E)

KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.

(E)

NDRTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

NDRTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)
PRIDE DF PARIS FABRICS LIMITED (E)
SILENT GLISS CANADA LIMITED (E)

TRACK AND CARRIER, INTRAVENOUS

CHRISTOPHER PORTWAY & ASSOCS. INC. (E)

KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.

(E)

NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC. (E)

PRIDE OF PARIS FABRICS LIMITED (E)

VAPORIZER
LARDSE & FILS LIMITEE

POWERED CUTTING AND CLEANING DEVICES

AGENT, POLISHING, ABRASIVE, ORAL CAVITY

LES CIRES ABC WAX INC. (E)

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

DISK, ABRASIVE
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

HANDPIECE, WATER-POWERED
AQUAMATIC DENTAL PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

PUMP, SUCTION OPERATORY

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

STRIP, POLISHING AGENT
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

WHEEL, POLISHING AGENT
WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

PROSTHESES (SURGERY)

PROSTHESIS, PENIS, RIGID ROD BARD CANADA INC.

SPLINT, EXTREMITY, INFLATABLE, EXTERNAL SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PROSTHESES AND RECONSTRUCTION MATERIALS (CARDIOVASCULAR)

GRAFT, VASCULAR
MITRAL MEDICAL OF CANADA LTD. (E)

HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS
MITRAL MEDICAL DF CANADA LTD. (E)

PROSTHESIS, CARDIAC VALVE
MITRAL MEDICAL DF CANADA LTD. (E)
ST. JUDE MEDICAL CANADA LTD. (E)

PROSTHESIS, VASCULAR GRAFT, LESS THAN 6MM DIAMETER

MITRAL MEDICAL DF CANADA LTD. (E)

PROSTHESIS, VASCULAR GRAFT, OF 6MM AND GREATER DIAMETER
MITRAL MEDICAL OF CANADA LTD. (E)

SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS

MITRAL MEDICAL OF CANADA LTD. (E)
RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE (E)

PROSTHESIS (ORTHOPEDIC)

PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, NON-CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/POLYMER
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TALAR COMPONENT MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TIBIAL COMPONENT MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ARM

HDUSE DF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, CARPAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, HUMERAL COMPONENT MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, NON-CONSTRAINED, UNI-POLAR MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, RADIAL COMPONENT MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, SEMI-CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, TOTAL

MEDICUS LTEE

VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROD CENTRE

PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, ULNA COMPONENT MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FEMORAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FEMORAL HEAD MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FINGER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FINGER, CONSTRAINED, METAL, CEMENTED

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FINGER, POLYMER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FINGER, TOTAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FOOT

LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, FOOT ARCH

J. SLAWNER LTEE
LES LABORATDIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC.
(E)

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS; HAND

MEDICUS LTEE VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROD CENTRE

PROSTHESIS, HIP (MET STEM-CERAMIC SELF-LOCKING BALL)
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, ACETABULAR
COMPONENT, METAL, NOT-CEMENTED
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, ACETABULAR MESH MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, CEMENT RESTRICTOR
MEDICUS LITE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, CONSTRAINED, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, CONSTRAINED, METAL/POLYMER
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL COMPONENT, CEMENTED, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL, RESURFACING MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, ACETABULAR, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, FEMORAL, METAL/POLYMER
MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, FEMORAL, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, TRUNNION-BEARING, FEMORAL MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, PELVIFEMORAL RESURFACING, METAL/POLYMER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO (CEMENTEO ACETABULAR)
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO ACETABULAR MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO, METAL/COMPOSITE MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO, METAL/POLYMER
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, JOINT, OTHER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, CONSTRAINEO, METAL/POLYMER-MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, NON-CONSTRAINED
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, NON-CONSTRAINED, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO, METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, CONSTRAINED, METAL
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONST., TRUNNION MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, FEMORAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, TIBIAL RESURFACING, UNCEMENTED MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, PATELLAR RESURFACING, UNCEMENTED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HINGED (METAL-METAL)
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLAR MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMORAL, SEMI-CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL, CONST., METAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL, CONST., POLYMER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONSTRAINED
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, KNEE, TOTAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, LEG

HOUSE OF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, LIGAMENT, ORTHOPEDIC MEDICUS LTEE 3M CANADA INC. (E)

PROSTHESIS, MUSCLE
MEDICUS LIEE

PROSTHESIS, RADIAL/ULNAR HEAD MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, SCAPHOID WRIST MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER, HEMI-, GLENOID, METAL MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER, HEMI-, HUMERAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, TENDON, PASSIVE MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, TIBIAL MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, TOE MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, UPPER FEMORAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CARPAL TRAPEZIUM
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CONSTRAINED, METAL MEDICUS LITEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CONSTRAINEO, POLYMER MEDICUS LIEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, HEMI, ULNAR MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, SEMI-CONSTRAINED MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 2 PART METAL-PLASTIC ARTICULATION MEDICUS LITE

PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 3 PART
METAL-PLASTIC-METAL ARTICUL.
MEDICUS LIEE

PROSTHETIC DEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)

CAP, OPHTHALMIC, QUARTER GLOBE
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

CONFORMER, OPHTHALMIC
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

EYE, ARTIFICIAL, CUSTOM
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

KERATOPROSTHESIS, CUSTOM
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

ORBITAL IMPLANT, EXTRA-OCULAR
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

PROSTHESIS, EVISCERATION
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

PROSTHESIS, EYELID

DCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

PROSTHESIS, ORBITAL RIM
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

RING, SYMBLEPHARIN
DCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

SHELL, SCLERAL
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

SPHERE, EYE IMPLANT
OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE (E)

PROSTHETIC DEVICES AND SUPPORTS (GASTROENTEROLOGY/UROLOGY)

BELT, ABDOMINAL MEDICUS LTEE

IMPLANT, ANTI-GASTROESOPHAGEAL REFLUX
MEDICUS LTEE

IMPOTENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, GASTROESOPHAGAEL ANTI-REFLUX MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, PENILE
BARD CANADA INC.
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, TESTICLE
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, URETHRAL SPHINCTER
MEDICUS LTEE

REPLACER, URETERAL MEDICUS LTEE

SPLINT, URETERAL MEDICUS LTEE

STENT, URETERAL

BARD CANADA INC.

MEDICUS LTEE

SUPPORT, HERNIA MEDICUS LTEE

SUPPORT, SCROTAL MEDICUS LTEE

TRUSS, HERNIA (BELT)
MEDICUS LTEE

TRUSS, UMBILICAL MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHETICS AND EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENTS

ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
HOUSE OF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE
MEDICUS LTEE
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

ASSEMBLY, KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FDOT, EXTERNAL
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

ASSEMBLY, SHOULDER/ELBOW/FOREARM/WRIST/HAND, MECHANICAL

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

ASSEMBLY, THIGH/KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (F)

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

COVER, LIMB

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES (E)
ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC.

HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
HOUSE OF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE
MEDICUS LTEE

HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE

HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LITEE

JOINT, ANKLE, EXTERNAL BRACE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E)

JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL BRACE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL BRACE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
HOUSE OF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E)

JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, SHOULDER, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

JOINT, WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

PROSTHESIS ALIGNMENT DEVICE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, INFLATABLE LEG, AND PUMP
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

PROSTHESIS, THIGH SOCKET, EXTERNAL COMPONENT CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE

PYLON, POST SURGICAL

MEDICUS LTEE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

ROTATOR, TRANSVERSE

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

SHOE, CAST (POST-OP)

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES (E)

STIRRUP, EXTERNAL BRACE COMPONENT
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

TWISTER, BRACE SETTING

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

VALVE, PROSTHESIS

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

PROTEIN TEST SYSTEMS

BROMCRESOL GREEN DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)
DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

BROMCRESOL PURPLE DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

REAGENT, ALBUMIN, COLORIMETRIC

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD. (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC DEVICES

BATTERY, MOBIL RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, X-RAY, DIAGNOSTIC

BC MEDICAL LTEE (E)
PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

CINEANGIOGRAPH (CARDIAC CATHETERIZATION)
ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LIEE (E)

COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, AUTOMATIC
PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, MANUAL
BC MEDICAL LTEE (E)
PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

CONE, RADIOGRAPHIC
PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

FILTER, RADIOGRAPHIC
RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE (E)

GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE, SINGLE PHASE PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC. YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE, 3-PHASE ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LITE (E)

GENERATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, CAPACITOR DISCHARGE PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

GRID, RADIOGRAPHIC
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

HANGER, X-RAY TUBE

BC MEDICAL LTEE (E)

PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC TUBIX X-RAY CANADA INC. (E) YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

IMAGE INTENSIFICATION SYSTEM
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

MOUNT, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC

ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LTEE (E)

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, CHEST ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LIEE (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, HEAD ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LTEE (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT,
IMAGE-INTENSIFIED
ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LTEE (E)
YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC BC MEDICAL LTEE

RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, SPECIAL PROCEDURE
ELECTROMED INTERNATIONAL LTEE (E)

TUBE, X-RAY

TUBIX X-RAY CANADA INC. (E)

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY TEST SYSTEMS

RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I)
BIO-MEGA INC. (E)

RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT, COATED TUBE
CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT,

SOLID PHASE

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT, 2ND ANTIBODY

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOTHERAPY DEVICES

BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, TELETHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD. (E)

BLOCK, BEAM SHAPING, RADIONUCLIDE

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

(E)

RADIOTHERAPY TREATMENT PLANNING UNIT

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

(E)

RADIOTHERAPY UNIT

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.
(E)

RECORDERS

RECORDER, X-RAY IMAGE
IBIOM INSTRUMENTS LTEE (E)

RECORDING AND MEASURING DEVICES

COMPUTER, BRAIN MAPPING
QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

ECHOENCEPHALOGRAPH (ULTRASONIC SCANNER)
RADIONICS MEDICAL INC. (E)

ELECTROENCEPHALOGRAPH
QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

ELECTROMYOGRAPH

LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD. (E)

NERVE CONDUCTION VELOCITY MEASUREMENT DEVICE LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD.

SCANNER, LONG TERM RECORDING, EEG QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

REPAIRS & MAINTENANCE DEVICES

BATTERY

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

COMPONENT, PLASTIC BENLAN INCORPORATED (E)

PLUG, ELECTRICAL FEDERAL PIONEER LIMITED (E)

POWER SYSTEM, ISOLATED
FEDERAL PIONEER LIMITED (E)

RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL
FEDERAL PIONEER LIMITED (E)

RESPIRATORY DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

MASK, OTHER
CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD. (E)

MASK, OXYGEN, OTHER
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

TENT, MIST ROBERT SOPER LTD.

TENT, PEDIATRIC AEROSOL ROBERT SOPER LTD. RESUSCITATION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, MANUAL (DEMAND VALVE)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SCOPES AND MAGNIFIERS (SURGERY)

LIGHT SOURCE, ENDOSCOPE, XENON ARC PENTOTECH CO. LTD. (E)

SELF-HELP DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

MEDICAL ALERT IDENTIFICATION

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

PAGE TURNER (HANDICAPPED)

MEDICUS LTEE PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

RAMP, WHEELCHAIR

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

ROYCO APPARATUS LTD.

ROYCO APPARATUS LTD. WHIRLTEQ LIMITED (E)

REACHER (HANDICAPPED)

MEDICUS LTEE

PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

PLASTICART LTD.

TRAY, WALKER
MEDICUS LTEE

SELF-HELP DEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)

ADAPTOR, DRESSING

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC.
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

ADAPTOR, GROOMING

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC.
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

ADAPTOR, HOLDER, SYRINGE MEDICUS LTEE

ADAPTOR, HYGIENE
MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC.

ADAPTOR, RECREATIONAL
INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE
MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC.

BOARD, SCOOTER, PRONE

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE

MEDICUS LITEE

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM POWERED

MEDICUS LTEE
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)
TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED
(E)

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, NON-POWERED MEDICUS LITEE

CONTROL, FOOT DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE, MECHANICAL

MEDICUS LTEE

CONTROL, HAND DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE, MECHANICAL

MEDICUS LTEE

ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED

MEDICUS LTEE TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED VICTORIA HOSPITAL REHABILITATION ENG.

ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED, REMOTE

MEDICUS LTEE
TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED
VICTORIA HOSPITAL REHABILITATION ENG.

TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE

MEDICUS LTEE
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANAOA LTD. (E)
PARSONS A.D.L. INC.
POSITRON INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED
(E)

UTENSIL, FOOD

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID

LES PRODUITS DE RECHERCHES BLACKBURN ENR
(E)
MEDICUS LTEE
PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)
TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED

SERVICES

CONTRACT LABORATORY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E)

CONTRACT MANUFACTURING

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. G.S. MANUFACTURING MANREX LIMITED (E) PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

CONTRACT PACKAGING

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CONTRACT R&D

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CONTRACT STERILIZATION

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

SERVICE, COMPUTER

IST-HEALTHCOMP INC. (E)

SERVICE, CONSULTING

MANREX LIMITED (E)
PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

SERVICE, MAINTENANCE/REPAIR

SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

SHIPPING, PACKAGING AND LABELS

PACKAGING EQUIPMENT

MANREX LIMITED (E)
NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

PACKAGING MATERIAL

MANREX LIMITED (E)
MEDALLION PLASTICS LIMITED (E)

SEALER, PACKAGING

MANREX LIMITED (E)

SKIN CARE/TREATMENT

APPLICATOR, OTHER

RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

BASIN, SPONGE

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, NEONATAL MEDICUS LTEE

BOTTLE, HOT/COLD WATER HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

CARE KIT, BABY

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

FACIAL TISSUE

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E) LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

FINGER COT

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

JELLY, LUBRICATING

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)

KIT, BURN

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, FIRST AID

AKLA MEDIC INC. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

KIT, PREP (SHAVE KIT)

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

KIT, SKIN SCRUB

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

LOTION, SKIN CARE
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC. (E)
MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.
(E)
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

SANCELLA INC.
SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)
STANLEY DRUG PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)

LUBRICANT, PATIENT
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

PACK, COLD, CHEMICAL

MEDICUS LTEE

RAPID-AID LTD.

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PACK, HOT, CHEMICAL
HODO THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.
MEDICUS LTEE
RAPID-AID LTD.
SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

PAD, HEATING, CIRCULATING FLUID
MEDICUS LTEE

PAD, PRESSURE, AIR

MANREX LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD. (E)

PAD, PRESSURE, ANIMAL SKIN
PRESCOTT HIDE & SKIN CO. LTD. (E)

PAD, PRESSURE, FOAM (ELBOW, HEEL)
R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC. (E)

PAD, PRESSURE, FOAM CONVOLUTED

R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC. (E)

UNICARE MEDICAL PRODUCTS INC.

PRESSURE PAD, ALTERNATING, REUSABLE GOLDEN GONG LTD.

PROTECTOR, SKIN PRESSURE BORG TEXTILES INC.

SOLUTIONS (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

BOTTLE, STERILE SOLUTION

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

TRAVENOL CANADA INC.

DISINFECTOR, LIQUID

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED (E)

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)

SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)

3M CANADA INC. (E)

DISPENSER, FLUID
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)

SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER
DEB SWARFEGA INC. (E)
DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E)
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)
VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)
3M CANADA INC. (E)

SOLUTION, INSTRUMENT CLEANER

INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)
VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)

SOLUTION, INTRAVENOUS
TRAVENOL CANADA INC.

SOLUTION, SURGICAL SCRUB
NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. (E) PURDUE FREDERICK INC. (E) VESTAL LABORATORIES (E)

STERILIZER, LIQUID
INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE (E)
SURGIKOS CANADA INC. (E)

SOLUTIONS, REAGENTS, CONTROLS AND TEST KITS (HEMATOLOGY)

ANTI-HUMAN SERUM, MANUAL
DOMINION BIOLOGICALS LIMITED

ANTISERUM, ABO BLOOD GROUPING
CHEMBIOMED LTD. (E)
DOMINION BIOLOGICALS LIMITED

BLOOD SCREENING SERUM
DOMINION BIOLOGICALS LIMITED

BUFFER, PH
HF SCIENTIFIC CANADA INC. (E)

COAGULATION FACTOR DEFICIENT PLASMA
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

CONTROL, COAGULATION, PLASMA
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
PRECISION BIQLOGICALS INCDRPDRATED (E)

CONTROL, PLASMA, ABNORMAL
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

CONTROL, PLASMA, NORMAL ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

DETERGENT
COULTER ELECTRONICS OF CANADA, LTD.

DILUENT, BLOOD CELL
COULTER ELECTRONICS OF CANADA, LTD.

FLUID, RED CELL LYSING
COULTER ELECTRONICS OF CANADA, LTD.

HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME, REAGENT, CONTROL

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

POTENTIATOR, BLOOD ANTIBODY
DOMINION BIDLDGICALS LIMITED

PROTHROMBIN TIME

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANDARD ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

SOLUBILITY, HEMOGLOBIN, ABNORMAL ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

STANDARD, FIBRINGEN

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

TEST, ACQUIRED IMMUNE DEFICIENCY SYNDROME
(AIDS)
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

TEST, FETAL HEMOGLOBIN
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

TEST, HEPARIN (CLOTTING TIME)
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

TEST, IDENTIFICATION, HEPATITIS B ANTIGEN
CONNAUGHT LABORATORIES LTD. (E)
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

TEST, PROTHROMBIN COMSUMPTION
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

TEST, THROMBIN TIME
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

TEST, THROMBOPLASTIN GENERATION
PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED (E)

SOURCES, SEEDS, NEEDLES AND GENERATORS

(E)

SEED, ISOTOPE, GOLD, TITANIUM, PLATINUM
ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.
(E)

SOURCE, BRACHYTHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE
ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.
(E)

SOURCE, ISOTOPE, SEALED, GOLD, TITANIUM, PLATINUM ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

SOURCE, TELETHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE
ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.
(F)

TRANSFER UNIT, RADIOISOTOPE

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

SPECIMEN COLLECTION

BASIN, EMESIS

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BEDPAN

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

CONTAINER, SPECIMEN, ALL TYPES

LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. (E)
QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED
TRUETECH MEDICAL INC. (E)

KIT, MID-STREAM COLLECTION
TRUETECH MEDICAL INC. (E)

TOURNIQUET

MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E)
SAFETY HOUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SPECIMEN PREPARATION REAGENTS

FIXATIVE, ACID CONTAINING
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

FIXATIVE, ALCOHOL CONTAINING
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

FIXATIVE, FORMALIN CONTAINING
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

FORMALIN-SALINE
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

PARAFFIN, ALL FORMULATIONS INGRAM & BELL INC. (E)

REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL
ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

SOLUTION, FORMALIN/SODIUM ACETATE
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTO. (E)

STAINS (PATHOLOGY)

BASIC FUCHSIN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

IODINE (TINCTURE)
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

POTASSIUM PERIODATE
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, ACRIDINE ORANGE ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, BIEBRICH SCARLET
ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, BRILLIANT CRESYL BLUE ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, CARBOL FUCHSIN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, CRYSTAL VIOLET, HISTOLDGY

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

STAIN, EOSIN Y

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, FAST GREEN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, GIEMSA

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, GRAMS IDDINE

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTO. (E) QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

STAIN, HEMATOXYLIN, HARRIS'

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

STAIN, MALACHITE GREEN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, METHYL GREEN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, METHYLENE BLUE

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, NEUTRAL RED

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, PAPANICOLAU

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC. (E)

STAIN, SAFRANIN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E) QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

STAIN, TRYPAN BLUE

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STAIN, WRIGHT'S

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD. (E)

STERILIZERS AND CLEANERS

CLEANER, DENTURE, MECHANICAL

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD. (E)

STERILIZER, GLASS BEAD

LE-HAN CANADA INC. (E)

STIMULATORS (NEUROLOGY)

EVOKED RESPONSE UNIT

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, AUDIO

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, AUDITORY, EVOKED RESPONSE

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, EVOKED RESPONSE QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN RELIEF, TENSION)

COMPTRONIC DEVICES LIMITED (E) COMPUSTIM ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) ELECTRO-THERAPEUTIC DEVICES INC. (E)

ISLAND MARKETING CORP.

STIMULATOR, PHOTIC, EVOKED RESPONSE QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, SOMATOSENSORY

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STIMULATOR, VISUAL

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

STONE DEVICES

DISLODGER, STONE, BASKET, URETERAL, METAL BARD CANADA INC.

SUCTION AND DRAINAGE DEVICES (ANESTHESIOLOGY/PULMONARY)

CATHETER, SUCTION (TRACHEAL ASPIRATING TUBE)

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

SIMS CANADA (E)

TUBE, ASPIRATING, FLEXIBLE, CONNECTING

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

PLASTOFLEX (E)

SUCTION DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

ASPIRATOR, EMERGENCY SUCTION

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

ASPIRATOR, WOUND SUCTION PUMP

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

BOTTLE, COLLECTION, VACUUM (ASPIRATOR) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CATHETER, SUCTION WITH TIP

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

IRRIGATOR, SUCTION

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

REGULATOR, VACUUM

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

SUCTION DEVICES (SURGERY)

REGULATOR, SUCTION, SURGICAL

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

SUCTION APPARATUS, OPERATING ROOM, WALL VACUUM POWERED

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

TIP, SUCTION TUBE (YANKAUER, POOLE, ETC.)
BARD CANADA INC.

SUCTION/ASPIRATOR (DENTAL)

ASPIRATOR, DENTAL (VACUUM PUMP EVACUATOR)
EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

EVACUATOR, ORAL CAVITY

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. (E)

SUPPORT AND TRACTION DEVICES (ORTHOPEDIC)

ACCESSORIES, TRACTION (CART, FRAME, CORD, WEIGHT)
MEDICUS LITEE

BELT, LUMBOSACRAL

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

J. SLAWNER LTEE
MEDICUS LTEE
ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.
SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

J. SLAWNER LTEE
MEDICUS LTEE
SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

BELT, TRACTION, PELVIC

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE

MEDICUS LITEE

BINDER, ANKLE

FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

SUPPDRT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

BINDER, T
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

BINDER, WRIST

CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS

(E)

FDRMEDICA LTEE (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

BOARD, SPINE
MEDICUS LTEE

CART, TRACTION
MEDICUS LTEE

COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK

FDRMEDICA LTEE (E)

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E)

SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PRDD.

SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

COMPONENT, TRACTION, NON-INVASIVE MEDICUS LTEE

CORSET

J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE

FRAME, TRACTION
MEDICUS LTEE

FRAME, TURNING
MEDICUS LTEE

HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION, ORTHOPEDIC FORMEDICA LTEE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, ANKLE FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, ARM

FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, CERVICAL
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
J. SLAWNER LTEE
MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, ELBOW FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, INFANT (CIRCUMCISION BOARD)
MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, KNEE
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
J. SLAWNER LTEE
MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, SHOULDER
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

IMMOBILIZER, WRIST

FORMEDICA LTEE (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E)

PROTECTOR, FINGER
FORMEDICA LTEE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

SHIELD, BUNION MEDICUS LTEE

SHOE, CORRECTIVE

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC

J. SLAWNER LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE

SLING, KNEE FDRMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE

SLING, LEG FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE

SOCKS, FRACTURE S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS MEDICUS LTEE (E) SPLINT, MOLDED, ALUMINUM SUPPORT, HAND CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE FORMEDICA LTEE (E) FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE TAPE, ORTHOPEDIC SPLINT, MOLDED, PLASTIC MEDICUS LTEE FORMEDICA LTEF (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE LES LABORATOIRES RONALO PERRAULT INC. TRACTION UNIT, HIP, NON-POWERED, NON-PENETRATING (E) MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE SPLINT, OTHER TRACTION UNIT, NON-POWERED FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC. MEDICUS LTEE TRACTION UNIT, POWERED NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, MOBILE SPLINT, PADDED STAYS MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, BED SPLINT, PNEUMATIC MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, CHAIR SPLINT, TRACTION MEDICUS LTEE HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, OTHER MEDICUS LTEE SPLINT, VACUUM MEDICUS LTEE SPLINT, WIRE BOARD SUPPORTS (PHYSICAL MEDICINE) MEDICUS LTEE ARM REST STRAP, CLAVICLE CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS FORMEDICA LTEE (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE SUPPORT, ANKLE BAND, PELVIC SUPPORT FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE BELT, PELVIC SUPPORT SUPPORT, BACK CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE MEDICUS LTEE FORMEDICA LTEE (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD (E) J. SLAWNER LTEE CAGE, KNEE LASTRAP INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) OBUS FORME LTD. J. SLAWNER LTEE MEDICUS LTEE SUPPORT, CLAVICLE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) FORMEDICA LTEE (E) SLING, ARM MEDICUS LTEE CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS SUPPORT, ELBOW (E) CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD. (F) FORMEDICA LTEE FORMEDICA LTEE (E) LAC-MAC LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES (E) SUPPORT, FOOT SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) FORMEDICA LTEE (E) SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) HOOD INTERNATIONAL TRADING INC. (E) SLING, ARM, DVERHEAD SUPPORTED LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC. FORMEDICA LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES (E)

ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SUPPORT, THIGH SPLINT, ABDUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP MEDICUS LTEE DISLOCATION ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) SUPPORT. WRIST CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) (E) FORMEDICA LTEE SPLINT, CLAVICLE J. SLAWNER LTEE FORMEDICA LTEE LASTRAP INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE MEDICUS LTEE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E) ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. SPLINT, DENIS BROWN SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC. CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) VERTEBRACE INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS AND SUPPLIES (ORTHOPEDIC) SPLINT, HAND, AND COMPONENT MEDICUS LTEE BENDER SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE TERRAY MANUFACTURING INC. (E) SPLINT, TEMPORARY TRAINING MEDICUS LTEE BUR, PODIATRIC LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC. STOCKING, ELASTIC, PHYSICAL MEDICINE CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE CALIPER SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL COUNTERSINK AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E) ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. (E) CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITEO (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) PNEUMATIC POWERED SURGICAL INSTRUMENT FORMEDICA LTEE LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC. J. SLAWNER LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC. SCISSORS, ORTHOPEDIC INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD. (E) SUPPORT, ARCH BIO BALANCE ORTHOTICS INC. SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, ORTHOPEDIC, AC-POWERED J. SLAWNER LTEE MOTOR MEDICUS LTEE LES LABDRATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC. ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. (E) (E) SUPPORT, ARM CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS (E) SUTURE/WIRING FORMEDICA LTEE LASTRAP INC. (E) LOCK, WIRE, AND LIGATURE, INTRAORAL ETHICON LTD. MEDICUS LTEE SUPPORT, HOT/COLD PACK CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS (E) SUTURES AND CLOSURES (SURGERY) FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE SUTURE UNIT, AUTOMATIC (STAPLER)
CYANAMID CANADA INC. SUPPORT, KNEE CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E) SUTURE, ABSORBABLE FORMEDICA LTEE CYANAMID CANADA INC. J. SLAWNER LTEE ETHICON LTD. LASTRAP INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, NATURAL NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E) CYANAMID CANADA INC. ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

THE LONGDON CORPORATION

SUPPORT, LEG

FORMEDICA LTEE

LASTRAP INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE ETHICON LTD.

ETHICON LTD.

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYGLYCOLIC ACID

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE. CATGUT

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, COTTON

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, LINEN

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, MULTIFILAMENT STEEL CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE. NONABSORBABLE, SILK

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, STEEL, MONOFILAMENT/MULTIFILAMENT

CYANAMID CANADA INC. ETHICON LTD.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC. POLYETHYLENE

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYPROPYLENE

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICON LTD.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYAMIDE

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, NYLON (POLYAMIDE)

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICON LTD.

SUTURE, OTHER

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, POLYESTER

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, POLYETHYLENE

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

SUTURE, POLYPROPYLENE MONOFILAMENT

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICON ITD.

SUTURE, SILK

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, STAINLESS STEEL

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICON LTD.

WIRE, LIGATURE

ETHICON LTD.

SUTURES/CLIPS (OPHTHALMIC)

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

ETHICDN LTD.

TEACHING DEVICES

ANATOMICAL TRAINING MODEL

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

AUDIOVISUAL TRAINING MATERIAL

IBIDM INSTRUMENTS LTEE (E)

MED-I-PANT INC. (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CHART, ANATOMICAL TRAINING

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

TRAINING MANIKIN, INTRAVENOUS ARM SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

TRAINING MANIKIN, WOUND MOULAGE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

THERAPEUTIC DEVICES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)

AMPLIFIER. SPEECH

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

ANALYZER, HEARING-AID

MADSÉN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

DROPPER, NOSE

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC. (E)

HEARING-AID

GENIE AUDID INC. (E)

UNITRON INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)

HEARING-AID ANALYSIS SYSTEM

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

PLUG. EAR

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV DF HEAR SAVER

(E)

PROTECTOR, HEARING (CIRCUMAURAL)

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV OF HEAR SAVER

(E)

PROTECTOR, HEARING (INSERT)

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV DF HEAR SAVER

(E)

SPEECH THERAPY UNIT (TRAINER)

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

TRAINER, AUDITORY MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

THERAPEUTIC OEVICES (OPHTHALMIC)

CLEANER, CONTACT LENS ALLERGAN INC.

EYEGLASSES, APHAKIC AOCO LTD/LTEE

EYEGLASSES, SAFETY AOCO LTD/LTEE BELCO SAFETY PRODUCTS LTD. (E)

FRAME, SPECTACLE AOCO LTD/LTEE (E) OPTILOOK INC. (E) TANNEREYE LIMITED (E)

LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL) MEDICANA INC. (E) NIGHTINGALE LENS LAB PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE) MEDICANA INC. (E) NIGHTINGALE LENS LAB PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL MEDICANA INC. (E) PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT, EXTENDED WEAR PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E)
TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD. (E) TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC. (E)

LENS, CONTACT, TINTED PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD. SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD. (E)

LENS, OTHER AOCO LTD/LTEE

LENS, SPECTACLE, CUSTOM AOCO LTD/LTEE

SUNGLASSES (INCLUOING PHOTOSENSITIVE) AOCO LTD/LTEE OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC. (E)

VISION, AIO, OPTICAL, BATTERY-POWEREO E.L. BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC. (E)

THERAPEUTIC OEVICES (PHYSICAL MEDICINE)

BIOFEEOBACK EQUIPMENT, MYOELECTRIC, BATTERY-POWEREO MEDICUS LTEE

BIOFEEOBACK EQUIPMENT, MYOELECTRIC, POWERED MEDICUS LTEE

CHAMBER. HYPERBARIC OXYGEN FULLERTON SHERWOOD ENGINEERING LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

ELECTROOE, OIATHERMY MEDICUS LTEE

IONTOPHORESIS UNIT, PHYSICAL MEDICINE MEDICUS LTEE

MAGNETIC UNIT, THERAPEUTIC ELEC WESTERN MEDICAL DEVICES LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS) COMPUSTIM ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE PROMATEK INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)

STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, LOW INTENSITY COMPUSTIM ELECTRONICS LTD. (E) PROMATEK INDUSTRIES LTD. (E)

THYROIO FUNCTION TEST SYSTEMS

ENZYME IMMUNOASSAY, NON-RADIOLABELED. TOTAL THYROXINE

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOASSAY, TRIOOOTHYRONINE UPTAKE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, FREE THYROXINE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, THYROID STIMULATING HORMONE

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RACICIMMUNOASSAY, TOTAL THYROXINE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, TOTAL TRIIODDTHYRONINE CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RACICIMMUNOASSAY, T3 UPTAKE BIO-MEGA INC. (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, T4 BID-MEGA INC. (E) CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. (E)

TISSUE AND FLUID SAMPLING DEVICES (OB/GYN)

CATHETER, EPIDURAL

PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

TOXICOLOGY INSTRUMENTS AND EQUIPMENT (EXCLUDING CHROMATOGRAPHY)

HOOD. FUME

CANADIAN CABINETS COMPANY LIMITED (E)

TRACTION DEVICES

BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E)
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E)
MEDICUS LTEE

HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD. (E)
CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

TRACTION ACCESSORIES

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED (E)
MEDICUS LTEE
SMITH & NEPHEW INC. (E)

TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
MEDICUS LTEE

TRAINING AIDS

TRAINING AID

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE
MEDICUS LTEE
SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.
(E)

TRANSPORTATION OF MATERIALS

CART, DRESSING

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. MANREX LIMITED (E) PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)

CART, FOODSERVICE

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD.
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC. (E)
G.S. MANUFACTURING
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC. (E)
MANNEX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

CART, HOUSEKEEPING

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. DF WALTEC INC. DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E) FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

CART, ISOLATION

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)

CART, LAUNDRY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)
G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
G.S. MANUFACTURING
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)
ROBERT SOPER LTD. (E)

CART, MEDICINE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED (E)
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)
RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

CART, MULTIPURPOSE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
G.S. MANUFACTURING
LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
NATIONAL SYSTEMS CDMPANY (E)
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC.
VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED (E)

CART, OTHER

ACME SEELEY INC. (E)
ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E)
DANTRADE INTERNATIONAL LTD. (E)
DELVAN MANUFACTURING (1980) LTD. (E)
DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD. (E)
G.S. MANUFACTURING
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY (E)
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)

CART, SUPPLY

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED (E)
G.S. MANUFACTURING
LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE
MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.
MANREX LIMITED (E)
METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD
PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)

CART, TISSUE

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT

DARNELL INC. (E) LARDSE & FILS LIMITEE METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC. (E)

CONVEYOR, TRAY

RIDALCD INDUSTRIES INC. (E)

PACK, COLD

RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC. (E) RAPID-AID LTD. SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

TRANSPORTATION OF PATIENTS

AMBULANCE

AMBUCRAFT SERVICES LTD. (E) CRESTLINE CDACH LIMITED (E) FUNCRAFT VEHICLES (1981) LIMITED (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

ATTACHMENT, DXYGEN CANISTER/IV POLE,

WHEEL CHATR

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

CHAIR, SEAT LIFTING (STANDING AID)

NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

INCUBATOR, NEONATAL TRANSPORT

PAJA CDMPANY LIMITED (E)

LIFT, PATIENT

ASCENSEURS LABADIE INC. (LES) (E)
CDNCDRD ELEVATDR CDMPANY (1985) LTD. (E) NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

LIFT, STAIR CLIMBING

CONCORD ELEVATOR COMPANY (1985) LTD. RDBERTSDN CUSTDMS ELEVATDRS (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

LIFT. WHEELCHAIR

CDNCDRD ELEVATDR CDMPANY (1985) LTD. (E) LES ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC. LES ESCALATEURS ATLAS (1979) LTEE (E) NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. RACIBEC INC. (E) RDBERTSDN CUSTDMS ELEVATORS (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E) WHIRLTEQ LIMITED (E)

PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT

NDRTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT, POWERED NDRTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

STRETCHER, HAND-CARRIED (GURNEY)

BRADCD-MED LTD. (E) SAFETY HDUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

STRETCHER, HYDRAULIC

NDRTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)

BRADCD-MED LTD. (E) LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC. NDRTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

PAJA CDMPANY LIMITED (E) SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E) TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E)

TRANSFER DEVICE, PATIENT, MANUAL NDRTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

TUBES (EAR/NOSE/THROAT)

CATHETER, ESOPHAGEAL BALLOON MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

CATHETER. NASOPHARYNGEAL MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

CUFF. TRACHEDSTOMY TUBE . MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

TUBES (OPHTHALMIC)

CANNULA, EYE, LACRIMAL WALSH MFG. (MISSISSAUGA) LTD. (E)

TUBING (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

TUBE, CONNECTING

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E) MEDÍ-CRAFT LIMITED (E) PLASTDFLEX (E) PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBE, FEEDING (NASOJEJUNAL) MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E) MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E) PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, BRAIDED PLÁSTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, CONDUCTIVE
MALLINCKRDDT CANADA INC. (E) PLASTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, CORRUGATED

PLASTDFLEX (E)

PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, FLUID DELIVERY PLASTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, LATEX

MEDICUS LTEE

TUBING. NONCONDUCTIVE PLASTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, NYLON

PLASTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, OXYGEN CONNECTING

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E) PLASTDFLEX (E)

PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, PLASTIC

PLAS-TECHNICAL MFG LTD. (E) PLASTDFLEX (E) PRDDUITS PRDGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, POLYETHYLENE

PLASTOFLEX (E)

PRDDUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, POLYVINYL CHLORIDE

BENLAN INCORPORATED (E)

PLASTOFLEX (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

TUBING, URETHANE

PLASTOFLEX (E)

TUBING, VINYL

PLASTDFLEX (E)

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

URINALYSIS TEST SYSTEMS

CONTROL, URINALYSIS (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED) DRTHD DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

ENZYMATIC METHOD, GLUCOSE (URINARY NON-QUANT)

MILES LABDRATORIES LTD., AMES DIV. (E)

NITROPRUSSIDE, KETONES (URINARY, NON-QUANT)

MILES LABORATORIES LTD., AMES DIV. (E)

VENTILATION DEVICES

CATHETER, NASAL, DXYGEN (TUBE)

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED (E)

CLIP. NOSE

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV OF HEAR SAVER

(E)

GENERATOR, DXYGEN

M.D.I. INC. (E)

GENERATOR, OXYGEN, PORTABLE M.D.I. INC. (E)

MASK, OXYGEN, LOW CONCENTRATION, VENTURI

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

MASK, OXYGEN, NON-REBREATHING

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

MOUTHPIECE, BREATHING

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

SUPPORT, BREATHING TUBE

PLASTOFLEX (E)

TUBE, BRONCHIAL (W/WO CONNECTOR)

PLASTDFLEX (E)

TUBING, FLEXIBLE, MEDICAL GAS, LOW-PRESSURE

PLASTOFLEX (E)

VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, MANUAL (RESUSCITATOR)

D-TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC. (E)

SAFETY HOUSE DF CANADA LIMITED (E)

VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, POWERED

(RESUSCITATOR)

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

VENTILATOR, VOLUME (CRITICAL CARE)

CANADIAN MONAGHAN LIMITED

VITAL SIGNS DEVICES (GENERAL/PERSONAL)

CUFF. INFLATION

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

INFLATOR, CUFF

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

PROBE. TEMPERATURE

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ANEROID (ARTERIAL

PRESSURE)

MEDICUS LTEE

SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC (ARTERIAL

PRESSURE)

MEDICUS LTEE

SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC, AUTOMATIC

MEDICUS LTEE

SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC, MANUAL

MEDICUS LTEE

SPHYGMOMANOMETER, MERCURY (ARTERIAL

PRESSURE)

MEDICUS LTEE

STETHOSCOPE, AMPLIFIED

MEDICUS LTEE

STETHOSCOPE, DC-POWERED

MEDICUS LTEE

STETHOSCOPE. MECHANICAL

MEDICUS LTEE

TEMPERATURE STRIP, FOREHEAD LIQUID CRYSTAL

MEDICUS LTEE

THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, CONTINUOUS

MALLINCKRODT CANADA INC. (E)

MEDICUS LTEE

THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, INTERMITTENT

MEDICUS LTEE

THERMOMETER, MERCURY

MEDICUS LTEE

WALKING AIDS

AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WDLSPAL INC.

(E)

CANE

AMBUTECH INC.

ARGOSY METAL MFG.

BALL SERVICE GROUP INC. (E)

FORMEDICA LTEE

MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEOIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTO.

CANE, SAFETY WALK

AMBUTECH INC. ARGOSY METAL MFG. FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

CRUTCH

ARGOSY METAL MFG. FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTO. PAJA COMPANY LIMITED (E)

PAD, CRUTCH

FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

STROLLER, ADAPTIVE

MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

TIP, CANE, CRUTCH AND WALKER

FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTO.

TIP, CRUTCH, RUBBER

FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTO.

WALKER, MECHANICAL

ARGOSY METAL MFG. BALL SERVICE GROUP INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTO. SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROO CENTRE

WASTE MANAGEMENT DEVICES

BAG, GARBAGE

COMPASS PLASTICS LTO. (E) LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

WASTE RECEPTACLE, GENERAL PURPOSE BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTO. (E) LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED (E)

WASTE RECEPTACLE, KICK BUCKET LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

WHEELCHAIRS AND TRANSFER EQUIPMENT

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE MEDICUS LTEE

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTO. ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. PARSONS A.O.L. INC. (E) R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC. (E) SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROD CENTRE

ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR ARGOSY METAL MFG. BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FORTRESS SCIENTIFIC LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, & WHEELCHAIR

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E) MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTO. (E) MEDICUS LTEE ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

ATTACHMENT, COMMODE, WHEELCHAIR EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTO.

ATTACHMENT, NARROWING, WHEELCHAIR EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD.

MEDICUS LTEE

BELT, WHEELCHAIR

BRDDA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. FORMEDICA LTEE MEDICUS LTEE ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. PARSONS A.O.L. INC. (E) SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTO

BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR

BROOM ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. INCEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E) MEDICUS LTEE P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC. PARSONS A.O.L. INC. (E)

CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL

ARGOSY METAL MFG. CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTO. S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS (E) SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. (E)

CHAIR, POSITION, ELECTRIC

MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTO.

CHAIR. WITH CASTERS

ARGOSY METAL MFG. BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO. (E) DARNELL INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WDLSPAL INC.

COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR

ARGDSY METAL MFG. CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. (E)

CUFF, PUSHER, WHEELCHAIR

MEDICUS LTEE PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)

BRDDA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FORMEDICA LTEE FUTURE FDAM INDUSTIRES (1987) INC. INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E) MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE DBUS FORME LTD. (E) DN THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E) UNICARE MEDICAL PRODUCTS INC.

ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR

CONCORD ELEVATOR COMPANY (1985) LTD. (E) LES ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC. LES ESCALATEURS ATLAS (1979) LTEE (E) MEDICUS LTEE ROBERTSON CUSTOMS ELEVATORS (E) WHIRLTEQ LIMITED (E)

FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR
BRODA ENTERPRISES INC. CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR

MEDICUS LTEE

SCALE, PLATFORM, WHEELCHAIR

MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

SCOOTER (MOTORIZED 3-WHEELED VEHICLE)

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FORTRESS SCIENTIFIC LTD. (E) MED-DRTHD DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

SLING, OVERHEAD SUSPENSION, WHEELCHAIR MEDICUS LTEE

STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL

DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

STRETCHER, WHEELED, POWERED

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR

BRDDA ENTERPRISES INC. (E) CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) MEDICUS LTEE NDRTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E)

TRANSFER AID

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD. P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC. PARSONS A.D.L. INC. (E) RDYCD APPARATUS LTD. S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS (F)

TRANSPORT, PATIENT, POWERED

CRESTLINE CDACH LIMITED (E) MEDICUS LTEE NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

ARGDSY METAL MFG. BALL SERVICE GROUP INC. (E) CANADIAN WHEELCHAIR MFG. LIMITED (E) CBS CYCLE FRAMES LTD. DYNAMD-AID MANUFACTURING LTD. (E) EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADA LTEE EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FAUTEUILS NAPIERVILLE INC. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

WHEELCHAIR, POWERED

EQUIPEMENT DE TRANSMISSION IND. INC. EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD. (E) FORTRESS SCIENTIFIC LTD. (E) I.D.C. TECTONICS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

WHEELCHAIR, SPECIAL GRADE

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE (E) I.D.C. TECTONICS LTD. (E) MEDICUS LTEE

WHEELCHAIR, STAIR CLIMBING

CONCORD ELEVATOR COMPANY (1985) LTD. MEDICUS LTEE

WHEELCHAIR, STANDUP MEDICUS LTEE

DRTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD.

PRODUCT INDEX

ACCESSORIES, TRACTION (CART, FRAME, CORD,	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL,
WEIGHT)	ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN, FITC
ACCESSORY, BLOOD CIRCUIT, HEMODIALYSIS 9 ACCESSORY, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS 4	ALPHA-1-LIPOPROTEIN
ACCESSORY, EXTRACORPOREAL SYSTEM	ANTIGEN. ANTISERUM. CONTROL.
ACCESSORY WHEELCHAIR	ALPHA-2-MACROGLOBULIN
ACETONE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN 25
ADAPTER, A-V SHUNT OR FISTULA	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN,
ADAPTER, CATHETER	FRACTION V
ADAPTER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CABLE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, BENCE-JONES
ADAPTER FISTULA	PROTEIN 25
ADAPTER, STOPCOCK, MANIFOLD, CARDIOPULMONARY	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN 25
BYPASS4	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN, FITC
ADAPTER, SYRINGE	ANTIGEN. ANTISERUM, CONTROL. COMPLEMENT C10 25
ADAPTOR, DRESSING	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, COMPLEMENT C3 25
ADAPTOR GROOMING	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FAB
ADAPTOR, HOLDER, SYRINGE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FC
ADAPTOR, HYGIENE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FERRITIN 26 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, GAMMA GLOBULIN 28
ADHESIVE STRIP. HYPOALLERGENIC	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, HAPTOGLOBIN 26
ADHESIVE STRIP SKIN CLOSURE 10	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, HEMOPEXIN 26
ADHESIVE STRIP, WATERPROOF 10	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA
ADHESIVE TAPE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, FITC 26 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, PEROXIDASE. 26
ADHESIVE, BRACKET AND CONDITIONER, RESIN 15	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD
ADHESIVE LIQUID	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD, FITC 26
AGENT, POLISHING ABRASIVE DRAL CAVITY 39	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD, PEROXIDASE 26
AGGLUTINATION METHOD, HUMAN CHORIONIC	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE
GONADOTROPIN	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE, PEROXIDASE. 26
AIR HANDLING APPARATUS ENGLOSURE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG 26
AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, ROOM	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FAB FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)
ALARM, BREATHING CIRCUIT	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FC
ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE, SPEC. REAGENT/ETHANOL	FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)
ENZYME MET	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (GAMMA
ALIGNER, BRACKET, ORTHODONTIC	CHAIN SPECIFIC)
ALLOY, AMALGAM	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, FITC 26 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, PEROXIDASE 26
ALLOY, GOLD BASED, FOR CLINICAL USE 15 ALLOY, PRECIOUS METAL, FOR CLINICAL USE 15	ANTIGEN. ANTISERUM. CONTROL. IGM 28
AMALGAMATOR DENTAL AC-POWERED	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM (MU CHAIN
AMBULANCE 55	SPECIFIC)
AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, FITC 26 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, PEROXIDASE 26
AMPLIFIER SDFFCH 52	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA
ANALYZER ALCOHOL 1	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA, FITC 26
ANALYZER CHEMISTRY FLECTROLYTE	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBDA
ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, FLUORESCENCE IMMUNOASSAY	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBON, FITC 28 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LUTEINIZING
ANALYZER CHEMISTRY PHOTOMETRIC DISCRETE 1	HORMONE
ANALYZER COACHIATTON 27	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LYMPHOCYTE
ANALYZER, COAGULATION, AUTOMATED	TYPING
ANALYZED COACH ATTON MILTIDIDDOSE	COMPLEMENT 26
MALYZER COACH ATTOM SEMI-AUTOMATED 28	ANTIGEN ANTISERUM CONTROL PROTHROMBIN 26
WALYZED ELECTROCHROTOAL LINTT	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN 28 ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN.
ANALYZER, HEARING-AID	FITC
TALYZER SDECTDIM FEG	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN
ANALYZER SDECTDIM FEG STOMAL	PLASMA
ANATOMICAL TRAINING MODEL	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN SERUM
ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT	ANTIGEN, HA (INCLUDING HA CONTROL), RUBELLA 1
MNUSCOPE MON-POWERED 13	ANTIGEN, STREPTOCOCCUS SPP 1
ANTI-HIMAN CEDIM MANIA!	ANTISERA, CONJUGATED FLUORESCENT,
ANTIBODY MONOCLONAL	CYTOMEGALOVIRUS
ANTIGEN, ANTIBODY, IFA, RESPIRATORY SYNCYTIAL VIRUS. 1	ANTISERA, IF, TDXOPLASMA GONDII
ANTIGEN ANTISPRIM CONTROL	ANTISERA. IMMUNOPEROXIDASE. CHLAMYDIA SPP 4
ALPHA-1-ACTN-GI YCOPPOTFIN	ANTISERUM, ABO BLOOD GROUPING
ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN25	ANTISERUM, COAGGLUTINATION (DIR.) NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE
THE THE TANIET REPSING	2

PRODUCT INDEX

AMERICAN AL PROPERTY	_	m	
ANTISERUM, DIGOXIN	2	BARS, PARALLEL, WALKING	- 15
ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT (DIRECT TEST), N.		BASIC FUCHSIN	47
Company i worksount (Delicot 1231), II.	_		
GONORRHOEAE	2	BASIN, EMESIS	47
ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT, CHLAMYDIA		BASIN, SPONGE	A.
TO A MICHAEL TO	_		
TRACHOMATIS	2	BASIN, WASH	- 2
ANTISERUM, FLUDRESCENT, HERPESVIRUS HOMINIS		BASSINET (INFANT BED)	37
	_		
1, 2	2	BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL)	3
ANTISERUM, HAI (INCLUDING HAI CONTROL).		BATH, LEG	
	_		- 1
RUBELLA	2	BATH, PARAFFIN	- 3
ANTISERUM, LATEX AGGLUTINATION, CRYPTOCOCCUS		BATH, PORTABLE	
NEOPONIALIO	_	DAIR, FUNIABLE	-
NEOFORMANS	2	BATH, SITZ, NONPOWERED INTENSITY	- 3
APPLICATOR, ABSORBENT TIPPED	10	BATH, SITZ, PHYSICAL MEDICINE	- 5
ADDITION ANTICEDITO			
APPLICATOR, ANTISEPTIC		BATH, STEAM	2
APPLICATOR, COTTON	10	BATH, VISCOSITY	20
ADDITION OF UP			
APPLICATOR, OTHER	45	BATHTUB	2
APPLIER, CLIP	20	BATHTUB PORTABLE	
ADD	20		
APPLIER, SURGICAL, CLIP	29	BATTERY	
APRON, CONDUCTIVE	24	BATTERY, MOBIL RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT	43
APRON, SURGICAL	34	BEAKER (LABORATORY)	20
ARM REST	50	BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, TELETHERAPY.	
ADMORET LEIPEL GLIATE			
ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR		RADIDNUCLIDE	
ASPIRATOR, DENTAL (VACUUM PUMP EVACUATOR)	49	BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, X-RAY, DIAGNOSTIC	43
ASPIRATOR, EMERGENCY SUCTION	48	BED CRADLE	37
ASPIRATOR, WOUND SUCTION PUMP	48	BED. BIRTHING	2.
ASSEMBLY, KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL	40		
	42	BED, ELECTRIC	
ASSEMBLY, SHOULDER/ELBOW/FOREARM/WRIST/HAND.		BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, NEONATAL	45
		The property will be the second of the secon	7
MECHANICAL	42	BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, POWERED	17
ASSEMBLY, THIGH/KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT,		BED, MANUAL	37
EVTERNAL	40		
EXTERNAL	42	BED, OBESE	38
ATOMIC ABSORPTION, CALCIUM	18	BED, ORTHOPEDIC	17
ATOMIC ABSORPTION, IRON (NON-HEME)	4.5	DEC DESTANDE (COLD)	-
		BEO, PEDIATRIC (CRIB)	
ATGMIC ABSORPTION, MAGNESIUM	18	BEDPAN	47
ATP AND CREATINE KINASE (ENZYMATIC),		BEDPAN, FRACTURE	
CREATINE	18	BEDRAIL	38
ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, &		BELT, ABDOMINAL	4
WHEELCHAIR	57	BELT, LUMBOSACRAL	48
ATTACHMENT, COMMODE, WHEELCHAIR	57	BELT, PELVIC SUPPORT	
ATTACKMENT MARCHES MILLOWING CO.	3,		
ATTACHMENT, NARROWING, WHEELCHAIR	57	BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION	54
ATTACHMENT, OXYGEN CANISTER/IV POLE.		BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)	AC
WHEELCHAIR		BELT, SANITARY	
AUDIOMETER	9	BELT. TRACTION, PELVIC	49
AUDIOVISUAL TRAINING MATERIAL			
		BELT, WHEELCHAIR	
AUDITORY EVOKED POTENTIAL MEASURING UNIT	9	BENDER	- 51
AUDITORY FUNCTION SCREENING UNIT	9	BIB	
AZO-DYE, CALCIUM	18	BIN, STORAGE	19
BAG, BILE COLLECTION	2	BINDER, ABDOMINAL	
BAG, BILE COLLECTION, DISPOSABLE		BINDER, ANKLE	48
BAG, DRAINAGE (INCONTINENCE)	2	BINDER, CHEST	22
DAG BRATALAGE LITTLE ARLIERTUP ACTOM	2		
BAG, DRAINAGE, WITH ADHESIVE, OSTOMY		BINDER, ELASTIC	
BAG. ENEMA	13	BINDER, PERINEAL	22
BAG, ENTERAL FEEDING	48		
DAG, ERIERAL FEEDING	15	BINDER, SCULTETUS	22
BAG, GARBAGE	57	BINDER, T	45
BAG, INTESTINE		BINDER, WRIST	,,,
BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM	22	BIOFEEDBACK DEVICE	32
BAG, LEG		BIOFEEDBACK EQUIPMENT, MYDELECTRIC,	
		DATEDY DALIERT	
BAG, STOMAL		BATTERY-POWERED	53
BAG. URINARY COLLECTION	29	BIOFEEDBACK EQUIPMENT, MYOELECTRIC, POWERED	53
•			
BAG, URINARY COLLECTION, PRECISION MEASURE		BIOPSY INSTRUMENT	28
(URINE METER)	29	BLANKET. ALUMINIZED RESCUE	22
BAG, URINARY, ILEOSTOMY		BLANKET, FIRE	
BAG, URINE COLLECTING, URETEROSTOMY	2	BLANKET. INFANT	22
BAND, PELVIC SUPPORT		BLOCK, BEAM SHAPING, RADIONUCLIDE	40
BANDAGE, ADHESIVE	10	BLOOD SCREENING SERUM	46
BANDAGE, BUTTERFLY		BOARD, BED	
BANDAGE, CAST	36	BOARD, FOOT	17
BANDAGE, ELASTIC	10	BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR	57
BANDAGE, GAUZE		BOARD, SCOOTER, PRONE	
BANDAGE, OTHER	10	BOARD. SPINE	
BANDAGE, PRESSURE	4.4		
	11	BOOT, BATH	
BANDAGE, PRESSURE	11	BOOT, CAST	4
BANDAGE, SCULTETUS			
BANDAGE, SCULTETUS	4 4		40
BANDAGE, SCULTETUSBANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENT	11	BOTTLE, COLLECTION, VACUUM (ASPIRATOR)	
BANDAGE, SCULTETUSBANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENTBANDAGE, TRACTION	11		
BANDAGE, SCULTETUSBANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENTBANDAGE, TRACTION	11	BOTTLE, COLLECTION, VACUUM (ASPIRATOR) BOTTLE, HOT/COLD WATER	45
BANDAGE, SCULTETUSBANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENT	11 11 11	BOTTLE, COLLECTION, VACUUM (ASPIRATOR)	45 46

NIA	_	
PUGIE, UROLOGICAL	6	CARVED WAY DENTAL
X, GLOVE		CARVER, WAX, DENTAL
RACKET, METAL, ORTHODONTIC		CASSETTE, RADIOGRAPHIC FILM
REATH TRAPPING DEVICE FOR ALCOHOL		CASSETTE, TISSUE
COMCRESOL GREEN DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN		CAST
OMCRESOL PURPLE DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN		CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT
IFFER, PH		CATALYTIC METHOD, AMYLASE
IMPER GUARD, CORNER		CATALYTIC METHOD, AST/SGOT
IR, DENTAL	15	CATALYTIC METHOD, CREATINE PHOSPHOKINASE
IR, DENTAL EXCAVATING	15	CATHETER ACCESSORIES
JR, PODIATRIC	51	CATHETER, ARTERIAL
JRET		CATHETER, ASPIRATION
BINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE	19	CATHETER, BALLOON TYPE (FOLEY)
BINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY		CATHETER, BILIARY,
BINET CASEWORK, MODULAR		CATHETER, CARDIAC THERMODILUTION
BINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM		CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR
BINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY		CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR, BALLOON TYPE
BINET, BEDSIDE	38	CATHETER, CONDUCTION, ANESTHESIA
BINET, CHROMATOGRAPHY (UV) VIEWING		CATHETER, CONTINUOUS FLUSH
BINET DENTAL		CATHETER, CONTINUOUS IRRIGATION.
BINET, INSTRUMENT		CATHETER, COUDE
BINET, LABORATORY		CATHETER, DEPEZZER
BINET, MEDICINE		CATHETER, EPIDURAL
BINET, MICROBIOLOGICAL		CATHETER, ESOPHAGEAL BALLOON
BINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL		CATHETER, FEMORAL
BINET, OTHER	19	CATHETER, FEMORAL, DIALYSIS
BINET, PASS THROUGH		CATHETER, FLOW DIRECTED
BINET, WARMING		CATHETER, HEMODIALYSIS
BINET X-RAY TRANSFER	17	CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR
BLE	9	CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC
BLE/LEAD, ECG	33	CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS
BLE/LEAD, ECG. WITH TRANSDUCER AND		CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS, CENTRAL
ELECTRODE	33	CATHETER, IRRIGATION
BLE/LEAD, EEG		CATHETER, MALECOT (GASTROSTOMY TUBE)
BLE/LEAD, EMG	13	CATHETER. MULTIPLE LUMEN
BLE/LEAD, TENS	13	CATHETER, NASAL, DXYGEN (TUBE)
BLE, ELECTRODE	9	CATHETER, NASOPHARYNGEAL
BLE, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT	_	CATHETER, NELATON
GE, ANIMAL		CATHETER, OLIVE TIP
GE, KNEE	50	CATHETER, OXIMETER, FIBEROPTIC
LIBRATOR, ETHYL ALCOHOL	1	CATHETER, PERCUTANEOUS
LIBRATOR, PRIMARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY		CATHETER, PERFUSION
LIBRATOR, SECONDARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY		CATHETER, PERICARDIUM DRAINAGE
LIBRATOR, SURROGATE, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY		CATHETER, PERITONEAL
LIPER		CATHETER, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS, SINGLE USE
MERA, IDENTIFICATION		CATHETER, PERITONEAL, LONG-TERM INDWELLING
MERA, X-RAY, FLUOROGRAPHIC, CINE OR SPOT	4	CATHETER, PERITONEO-VENOUS
NE	56	CATHETER, RECTAL
ME CACPTY MAIN	57	CATHETER, RECTAL, FOR CONTINENT ILEOSTOMY
NE, SAFETY WALK		CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE
NNULA, A-V SHUNT		CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE
NNULA, ARTERIAL		
NULA, CATHETER		CATHETER, RETENTION, BARIUM ENEMA WITH BAG
NULA, CORONARY ARTERY	_	CATHETER, SINGLE NEEDLE HEMODIALYSIS
WULA, EYE, LACRIMAL		CATHETER, STRAIGHT
WNULA, HEMODIALYSIS		CATHETER, SUCTION (TRACHEAL ASPIRATING TUBE)
WHULA. INJECTION		CATHETER, SUCTION WITH TIP
WULA. OTHER		CATHETER, UPPER URINARY TRACT
WULA, SURGICAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC SURGERY		CATHETER, URETERAL
NULA. VENGLIS		CATHETER, URETERAL, DIAGNOSTIC
DPHTHALMIC OUARTER GLOBE		CATHETER, URETERAL, DISPDSABLE (X-RAY)
SURGICAL	34 (CATHETER, URETERAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC
RE KIT. BARY	45	SURGERY
RPETING		CATHETER, URETHRAL, SURGICAL
RT, DRESSING	54	CATHETER, URINARY
RT, FDODSERVICE	16 (CATHETER, URINARY, CONDOM
RT, GAS CYLINDER (CARRIER)	16	CATHETER, URINARY, IRRIGATION
RT, HOUSEKEEPING		CATHETER, UROLOGICAL
PT TOOLATION	54 (CATHETER, VASCULAR, LONG-TERM
	31 (CEMENT, DENTAL
	54 (DENEME OTOMAI ADDITANCE COMONY
	24 (CHAID/TABLE MEDICAL
	54 (CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL
	E 4 4	
RT, OTHER	54 (CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL
RT, MULTIPURPDSERT, OTHERRT, SUPPLYRT, TISSUERT, TISSUERT	54 (HAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL HAIR, BATH HAIR, BLOOD DONOR

•			
CHAIR, DENTAL	17	COMPONENT, TRACTION, NON-INVASIVE	49
CHAIR, DENTAL, WITH UNIT	17	COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR	
CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT	14	COMPRESS, COLD	
CHAIR, FLOTATION THERAPY	3	COMPRESS, GAUZE	11
CHAIR, GERIATRIC		CDMPRESS. MOIST HEAT	
CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED		COMPUTER SOFTWARE	
CHAIR, DPERATIVE	17	COMPUTER. BRAIN MAPPING	
CHAIR, DPHTHALMIC, MANUAL	17	COMPUTER, PATIENT DATA MANAGEMENT	33
CHAIR, DTHER	20	CONDITIONER, SIGNAL, PHYSIOLOGICAL	
CHAIR, PEDIATRIC	38	CONDUCTIVITY RATE, UREA NITROGEN	
CHAIR, PODIATRIC		CONE, RADIOGRAPHIC	
CHAIR, POSITION, ELECTRIC		CONFORMER, DPHTHALMIC	
THE THE PARTY OF T	38	CONNECTOR, BLOOD TUBING, INFUSION 'T'	7
CHAIR, SEAT LIFTING (STANDING AID)	38	CONNECTOR. CATHETER	
CHAIR, SHOWER	၁ ၀	CONNECTOR, TUBING, DIALYSATE	Ä
CHAIR, SITZ BATH	3	CONNECTOR, URETERAL CATHETER	
ALIATA BLIBATALI LA BALISBAN	20	CONSOLE. PATIENT SERVICE	
CHAIR, WITH CASTERS	35	CONTAINER, EMBEDDING	
CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC	9	CONTAINER, MEDICATION, GRADUATED LIQUID	37
CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC, TESTING.			
CHAMBER, CONSTANT TEMPERATURE	9	CONTAINER, SPECIMEN MAILER & STORAGE	
(ENVIRDNMENTAL)	40	CONTAINER, SPECIMEN, ALL TYPES	
CHAMBER, FREEZING	אנ		
CHAMBER, HYPERBARIC OXYGEN	20	CONTRACT LABORATORY	
CHANGER PROGRAMMER, RADIOGRAPHIC	53	CONTRACT MANUFACTURING	
FILM/CASSETTE	40	CONTRACT PACKAGING	
CHANGER, CASSETTE, RADIOGRAPHIC	10	CONTRACT R&D	
CHANGER, FILM RADIOGRAPHIC	10	CONTRACT STERILIZATION	
CHANGER, RADIDGRAPHIC FILM/ CASSETTE	16	CONTROL, ALCOHOL	40
CHART PAPER	16		
CHART, ANATOMICAL TRAINING	33	CONTROL, COAGULATION, PLASMA	
CINEANGIDGRAPH (CARDIAC CATHETERIZATION)	32	CONTROL, ELECTROLYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)	
CLAMP, CANNULA		CONTROL, EMZYME (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)	15
CLAMP, INCONTINENCE	40	CONTROL, FOOT DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE,	4=
CLAMP, PENILE	20	MECHANICAL	45
CLAMP, WIRE, ORTHODONTIC	20	CONTROL, HAND DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE, MECHANICAL	AE
CLASP, PREFORMED		CONTROL, MULTI-ANALYTE, ALL KINDS (ASSAYED	40
CLASP, WIRE		AND UNASS.)	40
CLEANER, AIR, RECIRCULATING	7	CONTROL PLASMA. ABNORMAL	
CLEANER, CONTACT LENS	E2	CONTROL, PLASMA, ABRORMAL	
CLEANER, DENTURE, MECHANICAL		CONTROL. URINALYSIS (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)	
CLEANROOM EQUIPMENT	7	CONTROLLER, OXYGEN (BLENDER)	
CLIP, BANDAGE	•	CDNVEYOR, TRAY	
CLIP, NOSE		CORSET	
CLIP, PENIS		COTTON BALL	
CLIP. SUTURE		COTTON, ROLL	
CLIPPER, NAIL		COUCH, RADIATION THERAPY, POWERED	
		COUNTER, BACTERIA	
COAGULATION FACTOR DEFICIENT PLASMA		COUNTER, PILL	
COAT. LABORATORY		COUNTERSINK	
COLLAR. CERVICAL NECK		COVER, ARM BDARD	
COLLECTOR, OSTOMY		COVER, BEDPAN	
COLLECTOR, SPECIMEN	19	COVER, CAST	22
COLLECTOR, URINE	2	COVER. HEAD SURGICAL	
COLLIMATOR, RADIDGRAPHIC, AUTOMATIC	43	COVER, HEEL STIRRUP	
COLLIMATOR, RADIDGRAPHIC, MANUAL		COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER	31
COLORIMETRIC METHOD. CPK DR ISOENZYMES		COVER LIMB	
COLDRIMETRIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL		COVER, MATTRESS	
TRANSPEPTIDASE	14	COVER, MATTRESS, CONDUCTIVE	23
COLORIMETRIC METHOD, TRIGLYCERIDES	31	COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF	
COLDRIMETRY, ACETAMINOPHEN	7	COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE	
COLORIMETRY, SALICYLATE	7	COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE	23
COLDSTOMY APPLIANCE, DISPOSABLE	37	COVER, SHOE, DPERATING ROOM	34
COLUMN, CHROMATDGRAPHY	7	COVER, STOOL	
COLUMN, LIQUID CHROMATOGRAPHY	7	COVER, URINAL	
COMMODE (TDILET)	3	CRADLE, PATIENT, RADIOGRAPHIC	17
COMMODE SEAT	3	CREATINE PHOSPHATE KINASE REAGENT (TEST	
COMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT	8	SYSTEM)	14
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM POWERED	45	CRESOL RED COLORIMETRY, CARBON-DIOXIDE	
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, EMERGENCY ALERT,		CRESOLPHTHALEIN COMPLEXONE, CALCIUM	18
PERSONAL	8	CRUSHER, PILL	
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, NON-POWERED		CRUTCH	57
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, ROOM STATUS	8	CRYOTHERAPY, UNIT, DPHTHALMIC	
COMPONENT, PLASTIC	44	CUFF, INFLATION	56

CUFF, PUSHER, WHEELCHAIR	58	DISLDDGER, STONE, FLEXIBLE	20
		PERMITING PLICANIA PL	
CUFF, TRACHEOSTDMY TUBE		DISDDIUM PHENYL PHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE	. 14
CULTURE MEDIA. ANAEROBIC TRANSPORT	8	DISPENSER, FLUID	46
CULTURE MEDIA. ANTIBIOTIC ASSAY		DISPENSER, ICE	46
SOLIORE MEDIA, ANTIBIUTIC ASSAT	-		. 10
CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY		DISPENSER, NARCOTIC	. 32
TEST	8	DISPENSER, SDAP	. 3
CH THE MERCA CHECKER	8	DDSIMETER, ETHYLENE DXIDE	
CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED	0	DUSTMETER, CHATLENE DATUE	32
CULTURE MEDIA, FOR ISDLATION OF PATHOGENIC		DOSIMETER, RADIATION	. 32
NEISSERIA	8	DRAIN, PENROSE	40
MLISSERIA: , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	8	mpage miner	
CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH	_	DRAIN, SUMP	. 10
CULTURE MEDIA. MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH	8	DRAIN, T	10
CULTURE MEDIA, MULTIPLE BIDCHEMICAL TEST	8	DRAIN, THORACIC (CHEST)	40
All the media, mulifie biportmical lest	_	DRATHACE CONTENT OF SOME	. 10
CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT	8	DRAINAGE SYSTEM, URINE, CLOSED	10
CULTURE MEDIA, NDN-SELECTIVE AND		DRAINAGE UNIT, URINARY	20
DIFFERENTIAL		DRAPE, MICROSCOPE, OPHTHALMIC	- 70
CI TIME MENSA MANAGEMENT AND	•	DRAPE, PATIENT, OPHTHALMIC	15
CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND	_	DRAFE, FAITER!, OFFINALMIC	12
NON-DIFFERENTIAL	8	DRAPE, SURGICAL	34
CULTURE MEDIA. PROPAGATING TRANSPORT	R	DRAPE, SURGICAL ENT	12
	_	DRAPE, SURGICAL, DISPOSABLE	
CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND	_	DRAFE, SURGICAL, DISPUSABLE,	34
NON-DIFFERENTIAL	8	DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE	34
CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL	9	DRESS, SCRUB, DISPDSABLE	24
CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH	9	DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE	27
CHECKE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH	_	DECA, SURGEAL	34
CULTURE MEDIA, SINGLE BIDCHEMICAL TEST	9	DRESS, SURGICAL	34
CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS	9	DRESSING, AEROSOL	11
CULTURE MEDIA, SYNTHETIC CELL AND TISSUE	7	DRESSING, BURN	11
CHI THE PARTY AND	-	DECETIO FRAM	11
CULTURED ANIMAL AND HUMAN CELLS	7	DRESSING, FDAM	11
CUP, DENTURE	16	DRESSING, GERMICIDAL	11
CUP, GERIATRIC FEEDING	15	DRESSING, NONADHERENT	44
CID MERCHANIC FEEDING	32	DRESSING, DCCLUSIVE	- 11
CUP, MEDICINE		DRESSING, DOUBSIVE	11
CURING UNIT, ACRYLIC	16	DRESSING, DTHER	11
CURRENT LIMITER, PATIENT LEADS	33 .	DRESSING, RDLLER GAUZE	11
		DRESSING, UNIVERSAL	11
CURTAIN, CUBICLE		DRILL, DENTAL, INTRAORAL	11
CURTAIN, CUBICLE, DISPOSABLE	38	DRILL, DENIAL, INIRAURAL	12
CURTAIN, SHOWER	23	DRILL, ORAL SURGERY	12
CUSHIDN, DENTURE, DTC	10	DROPPER, NOSE	E2
Circumus Deniure, Dic	17	DYNAMOMETER, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, ELECTRONIC	
CUSHIDN, FLDTATION	17	DINAMORE LER, FRISICAL MEDICINE, ELECTRONIC	9
CUSHIDN, FDOT	17	ECHOENCEPHALDGRAPH (ULTRASDNIC SCANNER)	44
CUSHIDN, DTHER.	38	ECHODPHTHALMOGRAPH (ULTRASDNIC SCANNER)	9
CUSHIDN, RING, FDAM RUBBER	38	ELASTOMER, SILICONE RUBBER	11
CUCHERON, KING, FDAM KUBBER		ELECTROCAUTERY UNIT, LINE POWERED	
CUSHIDN, STODL	38		13
CUSHIDN WHEELCHAIR (PAD)	58	ELECTRODE, BIDPDTENTIAL, SURFACE, COMPOSITE	9
CUSPIDOR	18	ELECTRODE, DIATHERMY	53
CUTTER, RING.	13	ELECTRODE, ELECTROCARDIOGRAPH	20
Mines, RING.		ELECTRODE, ELECTROMYDGRAPHIC	33
CUTTER, VITREDUS ASPIRATION, AC-POWERED	29		13
CUTTER, VITREDUS ASPIRATION, BATTERY-POWERED	29	ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE (BLADE)	12
CUTTER, VITREDUS INFUSION SUCTION	29	ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE, FDDT	•-
CYSTOMETER, ELECTRICAL RECORDING	32	CONTROLLED	49
PUBLICAL RECORDING	9	ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, RETURN (GROUND.	12
CYSTOMETRIC GAS (CARBON-DIDXIDE) DR			
HYDRAULIC DEVICE	33	DISPERSIVE)	12
DECORATIVE ACCESSORY	1	ELECTRODE, NEUROLOGICAL	13
DEDBERRAR CONTRACTOR C		ELECTRODE, OTHER	20
DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, DISPOSABLE	17		
DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, ENT, WODD	28		
CERMATOME	29	ELECTROENCEPHALDGRAPH	
DETECTOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC (DOPPLER)	33	ELECTROMYOGRAPH	44
DETECTOR, BLOUD FLOW, UL(RASUNIC (DOFFEER)	1	ELECTROMYOGRAPH, DIAGNOSTIC	77
DETECTOR, ETHYLENE-DXIDE LEAKAGE	•		
	46	ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, GENERAL PURPOSE	12
DIALYSATE DELIVERY SYSTEM, PERITONEAL,		ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, SPECIAL PURPOSE	13
SEMI-AUTOMATIC	10	ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, ANESTHESIDLOGY	-
DTADED AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AN	22	1.0000000000000000000000000000000000000	49
DIAPER, ADULT	45		13
ULAPER PEDIATRIC	23	ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CUTTING & COAGULATION	
DELATOR, CATHETER, URETERAL	28	DEVICE	13
DILATOR, URETHRAL	28	ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, GASTROENTEROLDGY	
DTI ATON	15	ELECTROTHERAPEUTIC UNIT.	
	1D	ELECTRUITERAPEUTIC URIT	14
ULATOR, VESSEL PERCUTANEOUS		ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR	58
CATHETERTYATION	28	ENGINE, DENTAL	17
DI ATER WERET SUBSECTION		ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED	AF
DILATOR, VESSEL, SURGICAL	40	PARTENAMENTAL CONTONE STATEM, PUNECLY,,	40
VILUENT RIDDO CELL	45	ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED,	
VISC. ANTINICPORTAL SUSCEPTIBILITY	25	REMOTE	45
DISC, STRIP AND REAGENT, MICRO-ORGANISM		ENZYMATIC ESTERASE-DXIDASE, CHOLESTEROL	21
DICERS AND KEAGEN!, MICKUTUKUMMISM	25	ENZYMATIC METHOD, ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE.	J 1
DIFFERENTIATION	20	THE TRANSPIRE TO ALCOHOL PERTURBINASE,	
DISH, PETRI	20	ULTRAVIDLET	1
V4SINFFCTOD : TALLED	40	ENZYMATIC METHOD. GLUCOSE (URINARY	
DISK, ABRASIVE	39	NON-QUANT)	20
DISI ODOER ATOME TANKE	48	ENZYMATIC, CARBON-DIDXIDE	90
DISLODGER, STONE, BASKET, URETERAL, METAL	70	EIRLINGIAU, GAUBON-DIDVIDE	18

ENZYME IMMUNOASSAY, NON-RADIOLABELEO, TOTAL		GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE	27
THYROXINE	53	GAUZE ROLL	
ENZYME IMMUNOASSAY. OTHER		GEL, ELECTROD, ELECTROCAROIOGRAPH	
ENZYME LINKED IMMUNDABSORBENT ASSAY,		GEL. ELECTRODE. ELECTRO-SURGICAL	
CHLAMYOIAE GROUP	2		9
ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY,	_	,, ,	_
TOXOPLASMA GONDII	2	GEL, ULTRASONIC TRANSMISSION	
ENZYME LINKEO IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, HERPES	2		14
SIMPLEX VIR	_	GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE,	43
SIMPLEA VIK	2		43
EVACUATOR, BLADDER, MANUALLY OPERATEO		GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE,	
EVACUATOR, GASTRO-UROLOGY		3-PHASE	
EVACUATOR, ORAL CAVITY		GENERATOR, OXYGEN	56
EVOKEO RESPONSE UNIT		GENERATOR, OXYGEN, PORTABLE	56
EVOKEO RESPONSE UNIT, AUDITORY		GENERATOR, OZONE	37
EXERCISE STAIR	15	GENERATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, CAPACITOR DISCHARGE 4	
EXERCISER, ARM	15		19
EXERCISER, BICYCLE		GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION	
EXERCISER, FINGER, POWERED	15	GLOVE, PRESSURE	21
EXERCISER, HANO		GLOVES, AUTOPSY	2
EXERCISER, LEG AND ANKLE		GLOVES, OTHER	21
EXERCISER, OTHER	15	GLOVES, SURGICAL	21
EXERCISER, PASSIVE, MEASURING	15	GLOVES, SURGICAL, HYPOALLERGENIC	21
EXERCISER, PASSIVE, NON-MEASURING	15	GLOVES, SURGICAL, PLASTIC SURGERY	34
EXERCISER, SHOULDER	15	GLOVES, UTILITY	21
EXERCISER, TRAPEZE	15	GOWN. EXAMINATION	23
EXERCISER. WRIST	15	GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL	34
EXDENZYME, MULTIPLE, STREPTOCOCCAL	25		34
EXTRICATION EQUIPMENT			34
EYE, ARTIFICIAL, CUSTOM	41	GOWN. OTHER	23
EYEGLASSES, APHAKIC	53		34
EYEGLASSES, SAFETY	53	GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE	
FACIAL TISSUE		GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE	23
FERMENTATION EQUIPMENT		GOWN, SURGICAL	
FERRICYANIDE, GLUCOSE	18	GRAFT, VASCULAR	
FIBER, ABSORBENT		GRIO, RADIOGRAPHIC4	43
FILIFORM, WITH FILIFORM FOLLOWER		GRINDER TISSUE	
FILM MARKING SYSTEM, RADIOGRAPHIC		HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION	
FILTER, RADIOGRAPHIC			4g
FINGER COT.			42
FIXATION DEVICE, SPINAL (INTERNAL)		HANO, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED 4	_
FIXATIVE, ACIO CONTAINING			38
FIXATIVE, ALCOHOL CONTAINING	•	HANGER INTRAVENOUS	
FIXATIVE, FORMALIN CONTAINING			43
FLASK, DEWAR		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	38
FLASK, SPINNER		HEARING-AID	
FLOOR MAT		HEARING-AID ANALYSIS SYSTEM	
FLOOR MAT, ANTIBACTERIAL	÷		
PLUSS OFNIAL		HEATER, HOT PACK	4
FLOSS, DENTAL	35	HEATER, HOT PACK	4 12
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32	HEATER, HOT PACK	12 4
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32 11	HEATER, HOT PACK	4 12 4 34
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32 11	HEATER, HOT PACK	4 12 4 34 48
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32 11 46	HEATER, HOT PACK	4 12 4 34 48 18
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32 11 46	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	4 12 4 34 45 18
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE	35 32 11 46	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	4 12 4 34 45 18 58
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE.	35 32 11 46 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. 3 HELMET, SURGICAL 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR 5 HOLDER, CATHETER. 6 HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE 1	4 12 4 34 45 18 58 6 13
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT.	35 32 11 46 16 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. 3 HELMET, SURGICAL 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR BHOLDER, CATHETER 1 HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER 1	4 12 4 34 45 18 58 6 13
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR.	35 32 11 46 16 16 18 58	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. 3 HELMET, SURGICAL 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR 8 HOLDER, CATHETER 1 HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS 3	4 12 4 34 45 18 58 5 13 5 39
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, RED CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE.	35 32 11 46 16 16 58 35	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. 3 HELMET, SURGICAL 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR 5 HOLDER, CATHETER 6 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER 7 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER 7 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART 3	4 12 4 34 45 18 58 6 13 5 39 33
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, RED CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING.	35 32 11 46 16 16 18 35 29	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	12 4 34 45 18 5 6 13 5 33 17
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL	35 32 11 46 16 16 18 16 58 35 29 29	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	4 12 4 34 4 5 8 6 13 5 39 33 17 20
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL FORCEPS, UTILITY.	35 32 11 46 16 16 58 35 29 29	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLOER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5	12 4 34 45 18 5 6 13 17 20 54
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER.	35 32 11 46 16 16 58 35 29 29 33	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 5 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 6 HOOD, FUME. 6 HOOD, FUME. CHEMICAL. 2	12 4 34 45 18 55 6 13 53 33 31 7 20 54 20
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE.	35 32 11 46 16 18 18 18 35 29 29 29 33 47	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	12 4 4 4 5 6 3 5 6 3 3 3 3 7 7 2 0 4 2 0 9
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT.	35 32 11 46 16 16 58 35 29 29 33 47 33	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, ISOLATION, LAMINAR AIR FLOW. 1 HOOO, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1	1244 345 155 159 333 170 199
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORGEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE.	35 31 14 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 29 29 33 47 33 53	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, SURGICAL. 1 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOD, SURGICAL. 1	1244 345 155 159 3317 104 109 119 34
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, LECTROSURGICAL. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION.	35 31 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT	124345 1556 1593 1704 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 1993 199
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TURNING.	352146 16 168559993735499	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. 1 HELMET, SURGICAL 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 1 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 1 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, SURGICAL 3 HOOO, SURGICAL 3 HOOO, SURGICAL 3 HOOO, SETERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4	12445863337704421994442
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TURNING. FREEZER, BLDOO CELL.	35 32 11 46 16 15 15 35 29 29 33 47 33 34 49 28	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 5 HOLDER, CATHETER. 6 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 7 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 7 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, SURGICAL. 1 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOD, SURGICAL. 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT.	12445 345 156 159 337 120 199 194 194 194 194 194 194 194 194 194
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORGEPS, UTILITY FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TURNING. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL.	35 31 146 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 5 HOLDER, CATHETER. 6 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 7 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 7 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, SURGICAL. 3 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOO, SURGICAL. 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 4 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC. 4	124458 345 155 159 337 120 199 144 142 143
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE FDRCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORGEPS, UTILITY FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TURNING. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL. FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE.	352116 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 1	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 5 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. CHEMICAL. 5 HOOD, FUME. CHEMICAL. 6 HOOD, SURGICAL. 1 HOOO, SURGICAL. 1 HOOO, SURGICAL. 1 HOOO, SURGICAL. 1 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSENER BEQUIPMENT. 1 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, OIAGNOSTIC. 4 HYPOTHERMIA UNIT. 1	12445863593704099442734447344
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL. FREEZER, BLOOD PLASMA. FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE. FREEZER, LABORATORY, BIOLOGICAL.	35 31 16 16 16 16 16 35 29 29 33 47 35 49 49 22 28 28 20	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL. 3 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOD, SURGICAL. 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 1 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, OIAGNOSTIC. 4 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, OIAGNOSTIC. 4 HYPOTHERMIA UNIT. 1 IDENTIFICATION BRACELET/CARD. 3	12445863593704099442734433
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, UTILITY. FORM, COMPUTER. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TURNING. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL. FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE. FREEZER, LABORATORY, BIOLOGICAL. FREEZER, LABORATORY, GENERAL PURPOSE.	35 31 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. 3 HOLDER, REDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, JSOLATION, LAMINAR AIR FLOW. 1 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 1 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC. 4 HYPOTHERMIA UNIT. 1 IDENTIFICATION BRACELET/CARD. 1 ILLUMINATOR, FIBEROPTIC, FOR ENDOSCOPE. 2	1244586359370409944273435
FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE. FLUFF. FLUID, REO CELL LYSING. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN. FLUORESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNOASSAY, THEOPHYLLINE. FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT. FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, DRESSING. FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMALIN-SALINE. FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT. FRAME, SPECTACLE. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FRAME, TRACTION. FREEZER, BLOOD CELL. FREEZER, BLOOD PLASMA. FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE. FREEZER, LABORATORY, BIOLOGICAL.	35 31 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16 16	HEATER, HOT PACK. HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT. 1 HEATING UNIT, POWERED. HELMET, SURGICAL. 3 HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE. 4 HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE. 1 HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR. 8 HOLDER, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER. 1 HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART. 3 HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED. 1 HOOD, CHEMICAL. 2 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME. 5 HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL. 3 HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL. 1 HOOD, SURGICAL. 3 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL. 4 HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED. 4 HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT. 1 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, OIAGNOSTIC. 4 HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, OIAGNOSTIC. 4 HYPOTHERMIA UNIT. 1 IDENTIFICATION BRACELET/CARD. 3	42445863593704099442734356

IMMOBILIZER, ANKLE	49	KIT, IRRIGATION, BLADDER	٥
IMMOBILIZER, ARM		KIT, IRRIGATION, PERINEAL 30	
IMMOBILIZER, CERVICAL		KIT, IRRIGATION, STERILE	ĭ
THROUBILIZER, CERVICAL	40		:
IMMOBILIZER, ELBOW	49	KIT, IRRIGATION, URINARY	1
IMMOBILIZER, INFANT (CIRCUMCISION BOARD)	49	KIT, IRRIGATION, WOUND	
IMMOBILIZER, KNEE	49	KIT, MENINGITIS DETECTION	
IMMOBILIZER, SHOULDER	49	KIT, MID-STREAM COLLECTION	
IMMOBILIZER, WRIST	49	KIT, MYELOGRAM 30	٥
IMPLANT, ANTI-GASTROESOPHAGEAL REFLUX	41	KIT, PERFUSION, KIDNEY, DISPOSABLE 31	1
IMPOTENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC	41	KIT, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS TUBING	i
THOSE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HIDRAULIC	27	KIT, PREGNANCY TEST, DVER THE COUNTER, HCG 21	
INCONTINENCE APPLIANCE, UROSHEATH TYPE	2/	MIL, PREGRAMMED 1231, DYER THE COUNTER, MCG 21	
INCONTINENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC	27	KIT, PREP (SHAVE KIT)45	
INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)		KIT, QUALITY CONTROL 25	5
INCONTINENCE PANT	24	KIT, SAMPLING, BLOOD 27	
INCUBATOR, NEONATAL TRANSPORT	55	KIT, SCREENING, URINE 25	5
INFLATOR, CUFF	56	KIT. SKIN SCRUB	5
INJECTOR, JET, MECHANICAL-PDWERED	27	KIT, SNAKE BITE 13	
INSOLES, MEDICAL	24	KIT, SNAKE BITE, CHEMICAL COLD PACK 13	
TATRODUCED GAZUETED	5	KIT, SNAKE BITE, SUCTION	_
INTRODUCER, CATHETER	47	KIT, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, DISPOSABLE 30	_
IODINE (TINCTURE)	4/	KII, SUKUICAL INSIKUMENI, DISPUSABLE 30	_
IONTDPHORESIS UNIT, PHYSICAL MEDICINE	53	KIT, SUTURE 30	_
IRRIGATION KIT, EYE	29	KIT, SUTURE REMOVAL 30	
IRRIGATOR, OCULAR SURGERY	29	KIT, URINARY DRAINAGE COLLECTION 31	ı
IRRIGATOR, OSTOMY	37	KIT, WDUND DRAINAGE 29	•
IRRIGATOR, SUCTION	48	KNIFE, PARAFFIN 4	
ISOKINETIC TESTING AND EVALUATION SYSTEM	9	L-GLUTAMYLNITRDANILIDE/GLYCYLGLYCINE, GGTP 14	i
JELLY, CONTACT, FOR TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL		LABELLING EQUIPMENT	
VELLY, CUNIACI, FUR IRANS-UREIFIRAL SURGICAL	28	LABWARE, BASIC, DISPOSABLE	_
INSTRUMENT			
	45	LABWARE, BASIC, REUSABLE	-
JELLY, LUBRICATING, TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL		LABWARE, BLDDD COLLECTION	
INSTRUMENT	28	LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM) 14	ŀ
	42	LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT 19)
JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT,		LAMINAR AIR FLDW UNIT, FIXED (AIR CURTAIN) 21	ı
MECHANICAL	42	LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT, MOBILE	ı
JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT,		LAMP. INFRARED	Ĺ
POWERED	42	LAMP, SURGICAL	
-IDTAR	42	LAMP, ULTRAVIDLET, PHYSICAL MEDICINE 4	
	40	LAUNDRY EQUIPMENT	•
JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT	42		
	42	LAUNDRY HAMPER	
JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT	42	LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, CHOLESTERDL VIA	
-0141' SUOPER' EVIEWAY FIND COM SHELL	42	ESTERASE-OXI	
JOINT, WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT,		LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, HDL	
MECHANICAL	42	LENS, CONTACT (DTHER MATERIAL) 53	í
KERATOPROSTHESIS, CUSTOM	41	LENS, CONTACT (PDLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE) 53	í
KINETIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL TRANSPEPTIDASE	14	LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL 53	:
KIT, ADMINISTRATION, CARDIDPLEGIA SDLUTION	3D	LENS, CONTACT, EXTENDED WEAR	
KIT, ADMINISTRATION, INTRAVENOUS	27	LENS. CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE	
KIT, ADMINISTRATION, INTRAVENUOS		LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC	
KII, ADMINISTRATION, PARENTERAL	30	LENS, CONTACT, TINTED	
KIT, ADMINISTRATION, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS,			
DISPOSABLE	30	LENS, DTHER 9	
KIT, ANESTHESIA, EPIDURAL	3D	LENS, SPECTACLE, CUSTOM	
KIT ANESTHESTA SPINAL	3D	LIFT, BATH, NON-AC-PDWERED 3	
KIT. ANGIDGRAPHIC DIGITAL	3D	LIFT, PATIENT 55	
KIT. ANGIOGRAPHIC SPECIAL PROCEDURE	3D	LIFT, STAIR CLIMBING 55	
KIT, BARIUM ENEMA, DISPOSABLE	30	LIFT, WHEELCHAIR 55	
KIT, BURN.	45	LIGHT SOURCE, ENDOSCOPE, XENON ARC 44	
KIT, CATHETER CARE	29	LIGHT SOURCE, FIBEROPTIC, ROUTINE 25	
KIT, CATHETER CARE.		LIGHT SOURCE, PHOTOGRAPHIC, FIBEROPTIC 25	
MAI, CAIMEIEKIZAILUM, INIKAVERUUS, WIRTUEU		LIGHT. DENTAL	
THE CATCHER LAND STRICTED CONTRACTOR STRICT	30	LIGHT, FIBEROPTIC, DENTAL	
THE PROPERTY OF A PROPERTY OF		LIGHT, FIBERUPTIC, DENTAL	
INT. DIVELSTS' STUME MEEDER (AD MINE 1)	30	LIGHT, SURGICAL, CEILING MOUNTED	
KIT DIALYSIS SINGLE NEEDLE WITH		LINEN, BED	
UNI-DIRECTIONAL PLMP	30	LINEN, BED, DISPDSABLE 24	
KIT, DISPOSABLE PROCEDURE		LINER, LAUNDRY HAMPER 31	
KIT, DRESSING		LIPASE HYDROLYSIS/GLYCEROL KINASE ENZYME.	
KIT, EMERGENCY DRUG	13	TRIGLYCERIDES 31	
KIT EMERGENCY TABLET CTIM		LOCK, WIRE, AND LIGATURE, INTRAORAL	
	13	LOOP, INOCULATING	
	30	LOTION, SKIN CARE	
	30 45	LIBOTCANT THETHINGHT	
	45	LUBRICANT, INSTRUMENT	
	30	LUBRICANT, PATIENT46	
KIT. HEMODIALYSIS TURING	30	MAGNETIC UNIT, THERAPEUTIC	
KIT, IDENTIFICATION, NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE	25	MASK, EYE 12	
,			

.,		
MASK, OTHER	44	ORBITAL IMPLANT. EXTRA-OCULAR
MASK, OXYGEN, LOW CONCENTRATION, VENTURI	56	ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL
MASK, OXYGEN, NON-REBREATHING	56	ORTHOSIS. CERVICAL
MASK, OXYGEN, OTHER	44	ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID 36
MASK SURGICAL	35	ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE
MASSAGER, BATTERY-POWERED	15	ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE
MASSAGER, POWERED INFLATABLE TUBE	15	ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR
MASSAGER, THERAPEUTIC	15	ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL
MATERIAL, ALL, IMPRESSION	16	ORTHOSIS, OTHER
MATERIAL, DENTAL FILLING	16	ORTHOSIS, PNEUMATIC STRUCTURE, RIGID 36
MATTRESS, AIR FLOTATION, ALTERNATING		ORTHOSIS, RIB FRACTURE, SOFT
PRESSURE	38	ORTHOSIS. SACROILIAC. SOFT
MATTRESS, ALTERNATING PRESSURE (OR PADS)	17	ORTHOSIS, THORACIC
MATTRESS, BED	38	OSTOMY APPLIANCE (ILEOSTOMY, COLOSTOMY) 37
MATTRESS, SILICONE, AND CHAIR CUSHION	38	OXYGENATOR, ORGAN PRESERVATION
MATTRESS, WATER	38	PACEMAKER, HEART, IMPLANTABLE, PROGRAMMABLE 37
MATTRESS, WATER, TEMPERATURE REGULATED	38	PACK, COLD
MEDIA, GASTROENTEROGRAPHIC CONTRAST (BARIUM		PACK, COLD, CHEMICAL
SULPHATE)	8	PACK, HOT OR COLD, DISPOSABLE
MEDIA, RADIOACTIVE ISOTOPE CONTRAST	Ř	PACK, HOT OR COLD, REUSABLE
MEDIA, RADIOGRAPHIC INJECTABLE CONTRAST	8	PACK, HOT OR COLD, WATER CIRCULATING 4
MEDICAL ALERT IDENTIFICATION	44	PACK, HOT, CHEMICAL
MEDICATED PAD	11	PACK, MOIST HEAT4
MESH, ORTHOPEDIC (METALLIC)	À	PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE)
MESH, SURGICAL (STEEL GAUZE)	12	PACKAGING EQUIPMENT. 45
METAL. BASE	16	PACKAGING MATERIAL
METER, SKIN RESISTANCE, BATTERY-POWERED	9	PACKAGING SYSTEM. UNIT-DOSE
MICROFILM EQUIPMENT	33	PACKAGING, STERILIZATION 7
MIRROR, CORRIDOR SAFETY	1	PACKER, GAUZE
MIRROR, POSTURE	15	PACKING, SURGICAL (NASAL, VAGINAL)
MITT, PATIENT	24	PAD, BREAST
MIXING SLAB	16	PAD, CRUTCH57
MOIST THERAPY PACK	4	PAD, DRESSING11
MOIST THERAPY PACK CONDITIONER	4	PAD, HEATING, CHEMICAL 4
MOLESKIN	24	PAD, HEATING, CIRCULATING FLUID
MONITOR/TEMPERATURE/NEURO-SURGERY/DIRECT		PAD, HEATING, POWERED 4
CONTACT/POWERED	32	PAD, MENSTRUAL, SCENTED
MONITOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC	33	PAD, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED
MONITOR, BLDOD GLUCOSE (TEST)	33	PAD, NEONATAL EYE 11
MONITOR, EEG, ANESTHESIA		PAD, PRESSURE, AIR
MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL MOTILITY, AND TUBE	33	PAD, PRESSURE, ANIMAL SKIN
MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL PRESSURE	33	PAD, PRESSURE, FOAM (ELBOW, HEEL) 46
MONITOR, FETAL, ULTRASONIC, HEART SOUND		PAD, PRESSURE, FOAM CONVOLUTED 46
MONITOR, HEART RATE, OTHER	33	PAGE TURNER (HANDICAPPED)44
MONITOR, HEART RATE, R-WAVE (ECG)	33	PAGER, NON-RADIO 8
MONITOR, NEONATAL, HEART RATE		PAGER, RADIO 8
MONITOR, U.V., GLC	7	PARAFFIN, ALL FORMULATIONS
MOUNT, MONITOR (SUPPORT)		PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME
MOUNT, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC		PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME, REAGENT,
MOUTH PROP		CONTROL47
MOUTHPIECE, BREATHING		PASTE-ON DEVICE FOR INCONTINENCE 27
MYOGRAPHNAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION. CPK OR	8	PATCH, EYE 12
	4.4	PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT
ISOENZYMES	14	PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT, POWERED
DEHYDROGENASE	4.4	PENLIGHT, BATTERY-POWERED
NADH OXIDATION/NAD REDUCTION, AST/SGOT		PERFUSION UNIT
NEEDLE, BLUNT		PHENYLPHOSPHATE. ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR
NEEDLE DIALYSIS		
NEEDLE, FISTULA		ISOENZYMES
NEEDLE, INTRA ARTERIAL	20	
NEEDLE, INTRAVENOUS	27	PHOSPHOTUNGSTATE REDUCTION, URIC ACID 18 PHOTOMETER, FLAME, LITHIUM
NEEDLES. OTHER		
NERVE CONDUCTION VELOCITY MEASUREMENT DEVICE.	44	PHOTOMETER, FLAME, POTASSIUM
NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE		PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, IRON (NON-HEME)
NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE	• -	PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, MAGNESIUM
OR ISOENZYMES	14	PILLOW, BATH 3
NITROPRUSSIDE, KETDNES (URINARY, NON-QUANT)	56	PILLOW, CERVICAL
NURSE CALL SYSTEM	33	PIN, RETENTIVE AND SPLINTING
OCCLUDER. OPHTHALMIC.		PIPETTE, PASTEUR
OFFICE EQUIPMENT	33	PLATE, BONE
OFFICE PRODUCT	33	PLINTH
OPERATING ROOM TABLE ACCESSORIES TABLE	35	PLUG, CATHETER
DPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT		PLUG, EAR

_	
PLUG, ELECTRICAL 4	4 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
PNEUMATIC POWERED SURGICAL INSTRUMENT 5	1 NON-CONSTRAINED 4
POLE, INTRAVENOUS 2	7 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL.
POTASSIUM DICHROMATE SPECIFIC REAGENT FOR	NON-CONSTRAINED, METAL 4
PUIASSIUM DICHKUMAIE SPECIFIC REAGENT FOR	
	1 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
POTASSIUM PERIODATE 4	7 SEMI-CONSTRAINED4
POTENTIATOR, BLOOD ANTIBODY 4	7 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
POUCH, COLOSTOMY	7 SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL 4
POUCH, CULUSIUMY	/ DECEMBER OF THE PROPERTY OF
POWER SYSTEM, ISOLATED 4	4 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, CONSTRAINED,
PRESSURE PAD. ALTERNATING. REUSABLE 4	B METAL.,
PRIMER, CAVITY, RESIN	B PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONST.,
PROBE, TEMPERATURE	
PRUBE, IEMPEKATUKE	
PROSTHESIS ALIGNMENT DEVICE 4	PRUSINESIS, RNEE, NEMI-, FEMURAL
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, NON-CONSTRAINED 3	
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINED,	UNCEMENTED
METAL/COMPOSITE	
METAL/CUMPUSITE	
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINED,	RESURFACING, UNCEMENTED4
METAL/POLYMER	PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HINGED (METAL-METAL) 40
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TALAR COMPONENT 3	PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLAR
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TIBIAL COMPONENT	
PRUSITIESTS, ANKLE, ITBIAL COMPONENT	SEMI-CONSTRAINED4
PROSTHESIS, ARM	
PROSTHESIS, CARDIAC VALVE	PRUSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMORUTIBIAL,
PROSTHESIS, CARPAL	CONST., METAL4
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, CONSTRAINED	
PRUSINESIS, ELBUW, CONSTRAINED	CONST BOLVMED
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, HUMERAL COMPONENT 35	
PROSTHESIS ELROW NON-CONSTRAINED.	PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL,
UNI-POLAR	
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, RADIAL COMPONENT	
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, KADIAL COMPONENT	
	PROSTILIZZO LEGAMENTO ARTHORNEO
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, TOTAL	PROSTHESIS, LIGAMENT, ORTHOPEDIC 4
PROSTHESIS FLROW LILNA COMPONENT	; PRUSINESIS, MUSCLE
PROSTHESIS, EVISCERATION4	PROSTHESIS, ORBITAL RIM
PROSTRESIS, EVISCERATION	PROSTHESIS, PENILE4
PROSTHESIS, EYELID 4	Description of the control of the co
PROSTHESIS, FEMORAL	PROSTHESIS, PENIS, RIGID ROD
PROSTHESIS FEMORAL HEAD) PRUSIMESIS, RADIAL/ULNAR MEAD
PROSTHESIS, FINGER 40	PROSTHESIS, SCAPHOID WRIST41
PROGRAMMENT PROGRAMMENT	PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER 41
PROSTHESIS, FINGER, CONSTRAINED, METAL.	DESCRIPTION CONTRACTOR OF THE PROPERTY OF THE
CEMENTED	PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER, HEMI-, GLENOID, METAL 4
PROSTHESIS FINGER POLYMER	, benziueziz, sunnfrek, nemi-, bromekal 41
PROSTHESIS, FINGER, TOTAL	PROSTHESIS, TENDON, PASSIVE
PROSTHESIS, FOOT	
PRUSINESIS, PUUI	PROSTHESIS, THIGH SOCKET, EXTERNAL COMPONENT. 42
PROSTHESIS, FOOT ARCH	PROSTILLES THE SUCKET, EXTERNAL COMPONENT. 42
PROSTHESIS, GASTROESOPHAGAEL ANTI-REFLUX 4	PROSTHESIS, TIBIAL
PROSTHESIS, HAND	PRUSIMESIS, IUE
	PROSTHESIS, UPPER FEMORAL41
PROSTHESIS, HIP (MET STEM-CERAMIC SELF-LOCKING BALL)40	
SELF-LOCKING BALL)	PROSTHESIS, VASCULAR GRAFT, LESS THAN BMM
PROSTMESTS HIP ACETABULAR	
COMPONENT, METAL, NOT-CEMENTED 40	DIAMETER 39
PROSTHESIS, HIP, ACETABULAR MESH 49) PRUSINESIS, VASCULAR GRAFI, UP BIMM AND
PROSTHESIS, HIP, CEMENT RESTRICTOR 40	
PRUSINESIS, HIP, CEMENI RESIRICION	
PROSTHESIS, HIP, CONSTRAINED, METAL 40	, rnusificas, anisi, vantal imarealum,
PROSTHESIS. HIP. CONSTRAINED, METAL/POLYMER 45) PRUSIMESIS, WRISI, CUMSIKAINED, MEIAL 41
PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL COMPONENT,	PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CONSTRAINED, POLYMER 41
CEMENTED, METAL40	PROSTHESIS, WRIST, HEMI, ULNAR
DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY OF	
PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL, RESURFACING 40	
PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, ACETABULAR, METAL 40	PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 2 PART METAL-PLASTIC
PROSTHESIS. HIP. HEMI-, FEMORAL,	ARIGULATION41
METAL/POLYMER	PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 3 PART
PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, FEMORAL, METAL 40	
PRUSINESIS, MIP, MEMI", PEMURAL, METAL	PROTECTOR. FINGER
PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, TRUNNION-BEARING,	
FEMORAL 40	
PROSTHESIS, HIP, PELVIFEMORAL RESURFACING,	PROTECTOR, HEARING (INSERT)
METAL/POLYMER	
PROSTURE TO A STATE OF THE PROSTURE ASSESSMENT OF THE	PROTECTOR, SKIN PRESSURE
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED (CEMENTED	
ACETABULAR)40	PROTECTOR, WOUND, PLASTIC
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED ACETABULAR 40	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·)
PROSTURETE LITE CENT_CONCEDATMEN)
PROSTHESIS HID SEMI-CONSTRAINED.	PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST 47
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE40	PROTHROMBIN TIME
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME. 47 PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST. 47 PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM. 8 PUMP, BREAST, POWERED. 12 PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, LABORATORY. 21
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME. 47 PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST. 47 PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM. 8 PUMP, BREAST, POWERED. 12 PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, SUCTION OPERATORY. 39
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME. 47 PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST. 47 PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM. 8 PUMP, BREAST, POWERED. 12 PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, SUCTION OPERATORY. 39 PYLON, POST SURGICAL 42
PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL/COMPOSITE	PROTHROMBIN TIME. 47 PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST. 47 PUBLIC ADDRESS SYSTEM. 8 PUMP, BREAST, POWERED. 12 PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, LABORATORY. 21 PUMP, SUCTION OPERATORY. 39 PYLON, POST SURGICAL 42

RACK, MEDICAL CHART	32	REGULATOR, VACUUM	48
RADIOASSAY, ANGIOTENSIN CONVERTING ENZYME		REMOVER, ADHESIVE TAPE	
RADIOASSAY, TRIODOTHYRONINE UPTAKE	53	REMOVER, CROWN	21
RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC	42	REMOVER, CROWN/INLAY	
RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC	43		
RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, CHEST	43	REPLACER, URETERAL	41
RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, DENTAL		RESTRAINT, ANKLE/FOOT	24
	_		
(X-RAY)	9	RESTRAINT, ARM	
RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, OIAGNOSTIC, HEAD	43	RESTRAINT, CRIB	24
RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT.		RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BOOY)	
IMAGE-INTENSIFIEO	43	RESTRAINT, VEST	24
RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC	43	RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR	24
RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, SPECIAL	70		
RADIOGRAPHIC/FEDOROSCOPIC UNII, SPECIAL		RESTRAINT, WRIST/HAND	
PROCEDURE	43	RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, GAS	13
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, ACTH	24	RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, MANUAL (DEMANO	
PARTONIMANO AGAIN AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AN	21		
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, CALCITONIN	21	VALVE)	44
RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, CORTISOL	21	RETAINER, BANDAGE (ELASTIC NET)	11
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY. DEHYDROEPIANOROSTERONE		THE COURT OF THE C	-:-
		RETRACTOR, SURGICAL	
(FREE/SULFATE)	21	RING, SYMBLEPHARIN	41
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I)	40	ROTATOR, TRANSVERSE	
PARTOTHER PROPERTY OF THE PARTOTE OF	43		
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, OIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT,		ROWING UNIT	15
COATED TUBE	43	SAFETY EQUIPMENT, LABORATORY	21
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, OIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT,			-:
		SANITIZER	1
SOLID PHASE	43	SAW. AUTOPSY	2
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, OIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT,		SCALE, AUTOPSY	2
2NO ANTIBODY	43	SCALE, BEO	
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, ESTRADIOL	21	SCALE, CHAIR	14
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, FOLLICLE STIMULATING		SCALE, PLATFORM, WHEELCHAIR	=0
CAPICITION OF THE CONTROL OF THE CAPITAL OF THE CAP			
HORMONE	21	SCALE, STAND-ON	15
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, FREE THYROXINE	53	SCANNER, LONG TERM RECORDING, EEG	44
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY. HUMAN CHORIONIC			
		SCISSORS, BANDAGE/GAUZE/PLASTER	
GONADOTROPIN	22	SCISSORS, DISPOSABLE	28
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, HUMAN GROWTH HORMONE	22	SCISSORS, EAR	
BARTOTIMHIAMACCAY TIMHIAMACTURE TAIGHT CO.			
	22	SCISSORS, GENERAL OISSECTING	29
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, LUTEINIZING HORMONE	22	SCISSORS, NASAL	28
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, OTHER		SCISSORS. ORTHOPEDIC	
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, PROLACTIN (LACTOGEN)	22	SCISSORS, PEOIATRIC	29
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, THYROID STIMULATING		SCISSORS, TONSIL	28
HORMONE	53	SCISSORS, WIRE CUTTING, ENT	
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, TOTAL THYROXINE	53	SCOOTER (MOTORIZEO 3-WHEELEO VEHICLE)	58
RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, TOTAL TRIIODOTHYRONINE		SEALER, PACKAGING	
	53	SECURITY EQUIPMENT	
RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, T4	53	SEEO, ISOTOPE, GOLD, TITANIUM, PLATINUM	47
RADIOTHERAPY TREATMENT PLANNING UNIT		SELECTOR. SIZE, OSTOMY	
	44	SERA, ANIMAL	
RAIL, BATH	3	SERUM, BIOLOGICAL, GENERAL	2
RAIL, COMMODE	2	SERVICE, COMPUTER	
	3	SERVICE, COMPOTER	40
RAIL, WALL SIDE	1	SERVICE, CONSULTING	45
RAMP, WHEELCHAIR	44	SERVICE. MAINTENANCE/REPAIR	45
REACHER (HANOICAPPEO)		SGOT, COLORIMETRIC	
REAGENT. ALBUMIN. COLORIMETRIC	43	SGOT, ULTRAVIOLET	14
REAGENT, AMYLASE, COLORIMETRIC	14	SGPT, ULTRAVIOLET	4.4
	1-		
REAGENT, BILIRUBIN (TOTAL OR DIRECT TEST		SHEET, BURN	24
SYSTEM)	18	SHEET, ORAPE	35
		SHEET. DRAPE. OISPOSABLE	
REAGENT, CALCIUM (TEST SYSTEM)			24
REAGENT, CHLORIDE (TEST SYSTEM)		SHEET, EXAMINATION TABLE, DISPOSABLE	
REAGENT, CHOLESTEROL (TOTAL TEST SYSTEM)	18	,,,,,,,,,,	35
	18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM	
REAGENT, CREATININE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31	SHEET, OPERATING ROOMSHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE	35
	18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM	35
	18 18 31 18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOMSHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLESHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE	35 24
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANDARD	18 18 31 18 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM	35 24 41
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31 18 47 18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE SHELL, SCLERAL SHIELO, BUNION	35 24 41 49
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31 18 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM	35 24 41 49
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31 18 47 18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE SHELL, SCLERAL SHIELO, BUNION SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC	35 24 41 49 12
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO	18 18 31 18 47 18 18	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE	35 24 41 49 12
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE	35 24 41 49 12 11 42
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE	35 24 41 49 12 11 42
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM)	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 47 44 33	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELO, EVE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35 49
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 47 44 33 4	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35 49 10 3
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 47 44 33 4	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELO, EVE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35 49 10 3
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 14 47 47 44 33 44	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 35 49 10 31
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL. RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 44 33 44 44 28	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELD, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELD, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP) SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL. SINK, LABORATORY. SINK, PORTABLE	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 10 35 49 10 31 33
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 14 47 47 44 34 44 22 1	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELD, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL. SINK, LABORATORY. SINK, PORTABLE. SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS.	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 10 35 49 10 33 39
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 14 47 47 44 34 44 22 1	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELD, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELD, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP) SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL. SINK, LABORATORY. SINK, PORTABLE	35 24 41 49 12 11 42 49 10 35 49 10 33 39
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF REFRIGERATOR, FOODSERVICE	18 18 31 18 47 18 18 143 47 44 33 44 44 28 21	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELO, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL. SINK, LABORATORY. SINK, PDRTABLE. SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS.	35 24 41 49 11 42 49 35 49 10 31 39 50
REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMOGLOBIN, WITH STANOARO REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, IRDN (TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOO REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL RECORDER, PAPER CHART RECOROER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIOEO TAPE RECOROER, X-RAY IMAGE REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF	18 18 18 18 18 18 18 14 47 44 44 44 44 44 44 44 44 44 44 44 45 46 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47 47	SHEET, OPERATING ROOM. SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE. SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE. SHELL, SCLERAL. SHIELO, BUNION. SHIELD, EYE, DPHTHALMIC. SHIELO, WOUNO. SHOE, CAST (POST-OP). SHOE, CORRECTIVE. SHOE, OPERATING ROOM. SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC. SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS. SINK, HOSPITAL. SINK, LABORATORY. SINK, PDRTABLE. SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS. SLING, ARM. SLING, ARM. OVERHEAD SUPPORTED.	35 24 41 49 11 49 35 49 10 31 39 50 50

SLING, LEG	49	STAIN, WRIGHT'S	40
The state of the s	-70	OPAND DAGEN	70
SLING, OVERHEAD SUSPENSION, WHEELCHAIR	26	STAND, BASIN	3
SOCK, STUMP COVER	24	STAND, CASTING	4
SOCKS, FRACTURE	En	STAND, DPERATING ROOM INSTRUMENT (MAYO)	25
SUCKS, FRACTURE	30	STAND, DELRATING ROOM INSTRUMENT (MATU)	33
SOLUBILITY, HEMOGLOBIN, ABNORMAL	47	STANDARD, FIBRINOGEN	47
SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER	46	STANDARD, LIPID	31
SOLUTION, FORMALIN/SODIUM ACETATE	47	STAPLE, REMOVABLE (SKIN)	
SULUTION, FURMALIN/SUUTUM ACETATE	7/	SIAPL, REMOVABLE (SKIN)	29
SOLUTION, INSTRUMENT CLEANER	46	STAPLER, SURGICAL	29
SOLUTION, INTRAVENOUS	46	STATION, AUTOPSY	2
SOLUTION, PH BUFFER	21	STATION, NOURISHMENT	48
SULUITUR, PH BUFFER	40	STATEONI MINOPAN	10
SOLUTION, SURGICAL SCRUB	46	STATION, NURSING	33
SOLVENT	21	STENT, URETERAL	42
SOLVENT, ADHESIVE TAPE	12	STERILIZATION PROCESS INDICATOR.	
COLUMN AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AN		PHYSICAL/CHEMICAL	_
SOUND, METAL, INTERCONNECTED	20	Prisical/Original Automatical Control of the Contro	7
SOUND, URETHRAL, METAL OR PLASTIC	28	STERILIZER, ETHYLENE-OXIDE GAS, OPERATING	
SOURCE, BRACHYTHERAPY, RADIONUCLIOE	47	ROOM	27
SOURCE, ISOTOPE, SEALED, GOLO, TITANIUM,		STERILIZER, GLASS BEAD	40
SOURCE, ISUIOFE, SEALED, GOLD, ITTAKEON,	47	PTEDTI TTED I TAILTA	70
PLATINUM	47	STERILIZER, LIQUID	46
SOURCE, TELETHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE	47	STERILIZER, RADIATION	7
SPATULA, CERVICAL, CYTOLOGY	29	STETHOSCOPE, AMPLIFIED	60
PROBLEM CERVICAL, CTIDEOGT	20	STETHOSCOPE, DC-POWEREO	50
SPECULUM ILLUMINATEO	20	STETHUSCOPE, DC-FOWEREU	56
SPECULUM, NON-ILLUMINATEO	29	STETHOSCOPE, MECHANICAL	56
SPECULUM, RECTAL	28	STICK, URINALYSIS TEST	21
CREATING ACCIDITION AND ADDRESS OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERT	29	STILL, WATER	2:
SPECULUM, VAGINAL, NONMETAL	79	######################################	21
SPEECH THERAPY UNIT (TRAINER)	52	STIMULATOR, AUDIO	48
SPHERE, EYE IMPLANT	41	STIMULATOR, AUDITORY, EVOKED RESPONSE	48
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ANEROID (ARTERIAL	•	STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, EVOKEO RESPONSE	48
SPHIGHUMANUMEIER, ANEKUID (ARIEKIAL		STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE	• •
PRESSURE)	56		27
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC (ARTERIAL		STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE	
PRESSURE)	56	(NON-IMPLANT.)	27
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC, AUTOMATIC	EQ.	STIMULATOR, ELECTRO/ACUPUNCTURE	-:
SPHTGMUMANOMETER, ELECTRUNIC, ADTUMATIC	50	STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR.	. 1
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC, MANUAL	56		
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, MERCURY (ARTERIAL		FUNCTIONAL	9
PRESSURE)	56	STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, DIAGNOSTIC	ě
CRITICAL ADDICATES AND ADDICATES AND ADDICATES ADDICATES ADDICATES ADDICATES ADDICATES AND ADDICATES		STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS)	F.
SPLINT, ABDUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP		STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL FUNEREU (EMS)	53
	51	STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, LOW INTENSITY	53
SPLINT, CLAVICLE	51	STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN	
SPLINT, DENIS BROWN	51	RELIEF, TENSION)	40
SPLINI, DENIS BRUWN	39	STIMULATOR, NEUROLOGICAL	70
SPLINT, EXTREMITY, INFLATABLE, EXTERNAL		STIMULATOR, REDROLUGICAL	13
SPLINT, HAND, AND COMPONENT	51	STIMULATOR, OSTEOGENESIS, ELECTRIC, INVASIVE	
SPLINT, MOLOEO, ALUMINUM	50	(BONE GROWTH)	27
SPLINT, MOLOED, PLASTIC	50	STIMULATOR, PHOTIC, EVOKED RESPONSE	70
SPLINI, MULUED, PLASIIC		STIMULATOR, SCOLIOSIS (ORTHOSIS)	70
SPLINT, OTHER	50		15
SPLINT, PADOEO STAYS	50	STIMULATOR, SOMATOSENSORY	48
SPLINT, PNEUMATIC	50	STIMULATOR, ULTRASOUNO, MUSCLE	4
SPLINT, TEMPORARY TRAINING	51	STIMULATOR, URINARY	37
CRITICAL TEMPURARY I KAINING	=	STIMULATOR, VISUAL	3,
SPLINT, TRACTION	ĐŲ		46
SPLINT, URETERAL	41	STIRRUP	17
SPLINT, VACUUM	50	STIRRUP, EXTERNAL BRACE COMPONENT	42
SPLINT, WIRE BOARD	50	STOCKINETTE	4
SPEIN!, WIRE BUARD		STOCKINETTE, CAST	7
SPONGE, DISSECTOR	4		4
SPONGE, EXTERNAL	12	STOCKING, ELASTIC	24
SPONGE GALIZE	10	STOCKING, ELASTIC, PHYSICAL MEDICINE	51
SPONGE, LAPAROTOMY	12		24
CONTRACT ATTIES	44	STOOL, BEDSIOE	
SPONGE, OTHER	4.4	CTOOL MENTAL	38
SPONGE, RAYON CELLULOSE	11	STOOL, DENTAL	17
STAIN, ACRIDINE DRANGE	47	STOOL, OPERATING ROOM, ADJUSTABLE	35
STAIN, BIEBRICH SCARLET	47	STRAP, CLAVICLE	BO.
STATE THE CONTRACT OF THE CONT	47	STRAP, RETAINING	50
STAIN, BRILLIANT CRESYL BLUE	7/	SIRRY, NOIDSINGING CONTRACTOR CONTRACTOR	15
STAIN, CARBOL FUCHSIN	48	STRETCHER, HAND-CARRIED (GURNEY)	55
STAIN, CRYSTAL VIOLET, HISTOLOGY	48	STRETCHER, HYDRAULIC	55
STAIN, EOSIN Y	48	STRETCHER. TRANSFER	26
CTAPA PAGE COMMIS	48	STRETCHER, WHEELEO (MOBILE)	
	46	OFFICE WHEN THE MENT (MONTHS),	75
STAIN, GIEMSA	48	STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL	58
STAIN GRAMS INDINE	48	STRETCHER, WHEELEO, POWEREO	58
STAIN, HEMATOXYLIN, HARRIS'	48	STRIP, POLISHING AGENT	20
PTATH, MEMAIUATLIN, MARKIS'	AP	STROLLER, ADAPTIVE	38
STAIN, MALACHITE GREEN	70	STRUCKER, MURFILLYE,,,,,,,	57
STAIN, METHYL GREEN	48	STYLET, CATHETER	5
STAIN. METHYLENE BLUE	48	STYLET, URETERAL	7
STAIN, MICROBIOLOGICAL	19	SUCTION APPARATUS, OPERATING ROOM, WALL	•
CTATA AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AND AN	40	VACUUM POWEREO	
STAIN, NEUTRAL REO	40	SUIT, SCRUB, OISPDSABLE	48
STAIN, PAPANICOLAU	-	BULL BURNE, ULBEUSABLE.	35
PRAME A CONTRACTOR	70	00000	99
STAIN, SAFRANIN	48	SUIT. SCRUB. REUSABLE	~=
STAIN, SAFRANIN	48	SUIT. SCRUB. REUSABLE	~=
STAIN, SAFRANINSTAIN, TRYPAN BLUE	48	SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE. SUIT, SURGICAL.	~=

SUNGLASSES (INCLUDING PHOTOSENSITIVE) 53	TABLE, SURGICAL WITH ORTHOPEDIC ACCESSORIES,
SUPPLIES, BLOOD BANK	AC-POWEREO
SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL	TABLE, SURGICAL, HYORAULIC
SUPPORT, ANKLE 50	TABLE, SURGICAL, INSTRUMENT
SUPPORT, ARCH 51	TABLE, SURGICAL, MANUAL
SUPPORT, ARM 51	TABLE, SURGICAL, ORTHOPEOIC
SUPPORT, BACK 50	TABLE TRACTION 18
SUPPORT, BREATHING TUBE 56	TAMPON, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTEO
SUPPDRT, CLAVICLE 50	TANK, FULL BOOY (BATH)
SUPPORT, ELBOW	TAPE, ADHESIVE
SUPPORT, FOOT	TAPE. ADHESIVE. HYPOALLERGENIC
SUPPORT, HAND	TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF
SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR	TAPE, ADMESIVE, WATERPROUP
SUPPORT, HEAD AND IRUNK, WHEELCHAIK 58	TAPE, COTTON
SUPPORT, HERNIA	TAPE, ORTHOPEOIC
SUPPORT, HOT/COLO PACK	TAPE, UMBILICAL 12
SUPPORT, KNEE 51	TARTRATE INHIBITEO, ACIO PHOSPHATASE
SUPPORT, LEG 51	(PROSTATIC)14
SUPPORT, SCROTAL 42	TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, ECG
SUPPORT, SCROTAL, THERAPEUTIC	TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, EMG 9
SUPPORT, THIGH	TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, MULTIPLE
SUPPORT, WRIST 51	CHANNEL
SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, ORTHOPEOIC, AC-POWERED	TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, NEUROLOGICAL 32
MOTDR	TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE
SUTURE UNIT, AUTOMATIC (STAPLER)	TEMPERATURE STRIP, FOREHEAD LIQUID CRYSTAL 56
SUTURE, ABSORBABLE	TEMPERATURE STRIP, FURENEAU LIQUID CRISTAL 30
SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, NATURAL	TENT, MIST
SUITURE, ABSURDABLE, NAIUKAL	TENT, PEDIATRIC AEROSOL
SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC	TEST TUBE 21
SUTURE, ABSDRBABLE, SYNTHETIC	TEST, ACQUIRED IMMUNE DEFICIENCY SYNDROME
SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYGLYCOLIC	(AIDS) 47
ACID 52	TEST, AGAR PLATE
SUTURE, CATGUT	TEST, AGAR TUBE
SUTURE, COTTON	TEST, ALPHA-FETOPROTEIN RIA 26
SUTURE, LINEN	
SUTURE, MULTIFILAMENT STEEL	TEST, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY 25
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE	TEST, BACTERIAL OIAGNOSTIC
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC 52	
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SILK	
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, STEEL,	TEST, DIRECT AGGLUTINATION, TOXOPLASMA
MONOFILAMENT/MULTIFILAMENT 52	
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC,	TEST, ETHYL ALCOHOL 1
POLYETHYLENE	TEST, FERTILITY MONITORING
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYPROPYLENE	TEST, FETAL HEMOGLOBIN
PULYPRUPYLENE	
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYAMIOE 52	
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER 52	
SUTURE, NYLON (POLYAMIDE)	
SUTURE, OTHER 52	
SUTURE, POLYESTER 52	
SUTURE, POLYETHYLENE 52	
SUTURE, POLYPROPYLENE MONOFILAMENT 52	
SUTURE, SILK 52	
SUTURE, STAINLESS STEEL 52	TEST, THROMBIN TIME47
SWABS, ALCOHOL 11	TEST, THROMBOPLASTIN GENERATION 47
SWABS, ANTISEPTIC	TESTER, AUDITORY IMPEOANCE 9
SWABS, COTTON 11	TESTER, PNEUMATIC 4
SYRINGE, CATHETER 18	TESTER, SURGICAL GLOVE
SYRINGE, IRRIGATING	TETRAZOLIUM INT DYE-DIAPHORASE, LACTATE
SYSTEM, PERITONEAL, AUTOMATIC DELIVERY 10	
TABLE, AUTOPSY 2	THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, CONTINUOUS 56
TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT	
TABLE, MECHANICAL	THERMOMETER, MERCURY
TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED 35	
TABLE, DPERATING ROOM, MECHANICAL 35	PHOSPHATASE 14
TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC35	
TABLE, OTHER 20	
TABLE, OVERBED	
TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED	
TABLE, PHYSICAL THERAPY	TIP, SUCTION, ELECTROSURGICAL
TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC	TISSUE CULTURE APPARATUS
TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, STATIONARY TOP 17	TISSUE EMBEDDING EQUIPMENT
TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, TILTING 17	
TABLE, RADOGRAPHIC, NON-TILTING, POWERED 17	TOOTHBRUSH MANUAL
TABLE, SLIDE WARMING	TOURNIQUET
	TOWEL CLIPOTONI

TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN	39	TUBING, DXYGEN CONNECTING	
TRACK AND CARRIER INTRAVENOUS	39	TUBING, PLASTIC	5
TRACTION ACCESSORIES		TUBING, POLYETHYLENE	Ē
TRACTION UNIT, HIP, NON-POWERED,		TUBING, POLYVINYL CHLORIDE	Ē
MON SENETS ATTAIN	50	TUBING, URETHANE	5
NON-PENETRATING	80	TUBING, UREITARE	5
TRACTION UNIT, NON-POWERED	50	TUBING, VINYL	5
TRACTION UNIT, POWERED	50	TUCKER, LIGATURE, ORTHODONTIC	3
TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, MOBILE		TWEEZERS	2
TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, PHYSICAL MEDICINE	54	TWISTER, BRACE SETTING	4
TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, BED	50	UNIT-DOSE DRUG DELIVERY SYSTEM	
		UREASE AND GLUTAMIC DEHYDROGENASE, UREA	3
TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, CHAIR	50	OREASE AND GLOTAMIC DENTURUGENASE, UKEA	
TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, OTHER		NITROGEN	. 1
TRAINER, AUDITORY	53	UREASE, PHOTOMETRIC, UREA NITROGEN	1
TRAINING AID	54	URETHROMETER	3
TRAINING MANIKIN, INTRAVENOUS ARM	52	URICASE (COLORIMETRIC), URIC ACID	41
TRAINING MANIKIN, WOUND MOULAGE		URICASE (OXYGEN RATE), URIC ACID	4
TRANSFER AID		URICASE (U.V.) URIC ACID	- 4
Thanser have a married washing	96 #E	URODYNAMIC MEASUREMENT SYSTEM	1
TRANSFER DEVICE, PATIENT, MANUAL	55	URUDINAMIC MEASUREMENT STSTEM	3:
TRANSFER UNIT, RADIOISOTOPE	47	UROFLOWMETER	32
TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM, FETAL MONITOR,		UTENSIL, FOOD	4
TELEPHONE	32	UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID	45
TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM. PULMONARY		VALVE, PROSTHESIS	4
MONITOR, TELEPHONE	32	VAPORIZER	
TRANSPORT SYSTEM, AEROBIC	10	VARNISH	44
		VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, MANUAL (RESUSCITATOR)	15
TRANSPORT SYSTEM, ANAEROBIC		VENITLATUR, EMERGENCY, MANUAL (KESUSCITATOR)	58
TRANSPORT, PATIENT, POWERED	58	VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, POWERED	
TRAY, FOODSERVICE	16	(RESUSCITATOR)	56
TRAY, MEDICINE	32	VENTILATOR, VOLUME (CRITICAL CARE)	56
TRAY, START/STOP (INCLUDING CONTENTS),		VIAL, LIQUID SCINTILLATION COUNTING	21
DIALYSIS	31	VIAL, MEDICATION	32
TRAY, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT	29	VIBRATOR, THERAPEUTIC	4
TRAY MALKED	44	VISION, AID, OPTICAL, BATTERY-POWERED	80
TRAY, WALKER	77	VISION, AID, OFFICAL, DATERT-FUNERED	23
TROCAR, OTHER	29	WALKER, MECHANICAL	57
TROCAR, THORACIC	28	WARMER, BEDPAN	3
TRUSS, HERNIA (BELT)	42	WARMER, BLOOD, MICROWAVE	28
TRUSS, UMBILICAL	42	WASHER/STERILIZER	7
TUBE, ASPIRATING, FLEXIBLE, CONNECTING	48	WASHER, BODY WASTE RECEPTACLE	7
TUBE, BLOOD, COLLECTION	21	WASHER, CART	<u> </u>
TURE DIGOD WESTERS CONTROLLED	21	WASHER, UTENSIL	
TUBE, BLOOD, MICROCOLLECTION	21	WASHER, WIERSTEIL OFFICE CURRENT	_7
TUBE, BRONCHIAL (W/WO CONNECTOR)		WASTE RECEPTACLE, GENERAL PURPOSE	57
TUBE, BRONCHOSCOPE, ASPIRATING	4	WASTE RECEPTACLE, KICK BUCKET	57
TUBE, CENTRIFUGE	21	WAX, DENTAL, INTRAORAL	16
TUBE COLON	7	WHEEL, POLISHING AGENT	39
	55	WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL	SA
TUBE, CULTURE	19	WHEELCHAIR, POWERED	80
TUBE, DECOMPRESSION	30	WHEELCHAIR, SPECIAL GRADE	
TIDE, DECUMPRESSIUM	•••	WHEELCHAIR, STAIR CLIMBING	20
TUBE, DOUBLE LUMEN FOR INTESTINAL	_	WHICE CHAIR, SIMIN CLAMBARY	55
DECOMPRESSION	<u> 7</u>	WHEELCHAIR, STANDUP	58
TUBE, DRAINAGE	7	WIRE, GUIDE	5
TUBE, ENEMA	7	WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER	5
TUBE, ESOPHAGEAL, BLAKEMORE	7	WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER, RADIOLOGICAL	29
TUBE, FEEDING (NASOJEJUNAL)	55	WIRE, LIGATURE	52
TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION,	_	WIRE, ORTHODONTIC	30
MILLER-ABBOTT	7	WRAP, STERILIZATION	24
TIBE AASTRATAFFERENCE DECOMPRESSION RELEASE	ź	WRAPPER, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT (STERILE)	54 24
TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION, DENNIS	ź	WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED	44
TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL, WANGENSTEEN	•	WRISI, EXICRNAL LIMB COMPONENT, PUWEKED	13
TUBE, HEART-LUNG BYPASS UNIT	4	2ND ANTIBODY (SPECIES SPECIFIC ANTI-ANIMAL	
	30	GAMMA GLOB.)	27
	36		
TUBE, PUMP, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS	4		
TUBE, RECTAL	7		
TIBE CINCLE LIMEN WINESPORDY WT BALLOON	ż		
TUBE, SINGLE LUMEN, W MERCURY WT BALLOON	7		
TUBE, STOMACH EVACUATOR (GASTRIC LAVAGE)	27		
	37		
TUBE, X-RAY	43		
TUBING, BRAIDED.	5 5		
TUBING CONDUCTIVE	55		
TUBING, CORRUGATED.	55		
TUBING, FLEXIBLE, MEDICAL GAS, LOW-PRESSURE	56		
TUBTAN PLUS BELLEVENY	SE.		
TUBING, FLUID DELIVERY			
TUBING, LATEX	98		
TUBING, NONCONDUCTIVE	55		
TUBING, NONINVASIVE	5		

PRODUCTS

A.B.C. WAX INC., LES CIRES SEE... LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

A.B.I. BIOTECHNOLOGY INC. SEE....ABI BIOTECHNOLOGY INC.

A.C.M.E. CHRDME FURNITURE LTD. SEE . . . ACME CHRDME FURNITURE LTD.

A.D.C.O LIMITED/LIMITEE SEE....ADCO LTD/LTEE

A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD. P.D. BOX 130 MIDDLETON N.S. BOS 1PO TEL: 902-825-4854

CABINET, LABORATORY CABINET, OTHER COUNTER, PILL FURNITURE, GENERAL TELEX: RAIL, BATH RAIL, COMMDDE CLAIR CORBIN RAIL, WALL SIDE

A.W. ALLEN AND SON LTD. SEE . . . A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD.

ABC WAX INC., LES CIRES SEE....LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

ABEL COMPUTERS LTD. 3310 SOUTH SERVICE RD. BURLINGTON ONT. L7N3M6 TEL: 416-333-3200 TELEX: MR. ARUN RELE

[E] COMPUTER SOFTWARE

ABERDEEN SURGICAL PRODUCTS LTD. 677 GLANCASTER RD. MOUNT HOPE ONT. LOR 1WO TEL: 416-679-4227 TELEX: MR. DOUGLAS G. SCOTT

[E] BANDAGE, PRESSURE [E] DRESSING, OTHER

BIN, STORAGE

ABI BIOTECHNOLOGY INC. A-1150 WAVERLEY STREET WINNIPEG MANITOBA R3TOP4 TEL: 204-477-6413 TELEX: 07-587870 MR. A.D. FRIESEN

[E] ANALYZER, ALCOHOL [E] MONITOR, U.V., GLC

ACCURATE SURGICAL INSTRUMENTS CORP. 590 RICHMOND ST. W. TORONTO ONT. M5V1Y9 TEL: 416-368-5030 TELEX: MRS. D. ROTHMAN

[E] BIOPSY INSTRUMENT [E] CATHETER, PERITONEAL, LONG-TERM INDWELLING
[E] PERITONEAL DIALYSIS UNIT (CAPD)

ACME CHROME FURNITURE LTD.

211 HUTCHINGS ST. WINNIPEG

MAN. R2X2R4

TEL: 204-633-8432 TELEX: 07-587699

MR. T.J. CLARK

ACME SEELEY INC.

609 BARNET BLVD. W.

RENFREW ONT. K7V4B2

TEL: 613-432-5891 TELEX: 053-3914

MR. S.R. BROADY

ACTION HYGIENE PRODUCTS INC.

4000 CHESSWOOD DRIVE

DOWNSVIEW ONT.

M3J2B9

TEL: 416-636-8250 TELEX: 06-986766

MR. JOSEPH MYERS, V.P.

ADVANCE FLDDR MACHINE CD. CANADA LTD.

1295 CRESTLAWN DR.

MISSISSAUGA ONT.

L4W1A9

TEL: 416-624-4404 TELEX: 06960356 MR. ADRIAN A. JENNINGS

ADVANCED DENTAL CO. DF CANADA LTD.

P.O. BOX 958

NIAGARA FALLS ONTARIO

L2E6V8

TEL: 416-356-0222 TELEX:

DR. MICHAEL LOCOCO

ADVANCED MEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES INC.

P.O. BOX 8

WEST ROYALTY IND. PARK

CHARLOTTETOWN P.E.I. C1E1BO

TEL: 902-566-3229 TELEX: 014-55238

MR. JOHN D. MILLER

AECL MEDICAL

SEE....ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

AID PRODUCTS DIV. OF MARTIN HUGHES, HOME

SEE.... HOME AID PRODUCTS DIV. OF MARTIN HUGHES

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD.

189 COLONNADE RD. SOUTH DTTAWA

ONT.

K2E7J4

TEL: 613-723-4790 TELEX:

MR. RODNEY CONOLEY

PRODUCTS

[E] CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC

[E] CHAIR, OTHER
[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM

[E] TABLE, OTHER

[E] CART, OTHER

[E] CHART PAPER

[E] COMPUTER SOFTWARE

[E] OFFICE EQUIPMENT

[E] OFFICE PRODUCT

[E] TOOTHBRUSH, MANUAL

HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

[E] MATERIAL, DENTAL FILLING

[E] INJECTOR, JET, MECHANICAL-POWERED

[E] ANKLET

[E] BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION

[E] HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION

[E] ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL [E] ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL

[E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE

[E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR
[E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL
[E] ORTHOSIS, RIB FRACTURE, SOFT

[E] ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT [E] ORTHOSIS, THORACIC

AIRWAY SURGICAL APPLIANCES LTD.

PRODUCTS

[E] SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL

[E] BANDAGE, ELASTIC [E] BANDAGE, OTHER

[E] BANDAGE, PRESSURE

[E] KIT, FIRST AID

[E] BLANKET, ALUMINIZED RESCUE [E] DRESSING, BURN [E] DRESSING, OTHER

AKLA MEDIC INC.

C.P. 430 SAINT-PASCAL CTE KAMOURASKA QUE. **GOL3YO**

TEL: 418-492-5158 TELEX: M. DENIS QUELLET

ALCOHOL COUNTERMEASURE SYSTEMS CORP.

975 MIDWAY BLVD. UNIT 14 MISSISSAUGA ONT. L5T1X1

TELEX: 069-68538 TEL: 416-671-2288

MR. FELIX JE COMEAU, PRESIDENT

ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV.

6850 GDREWAY DR. MISSISSAUGA DNT

L4V1P1

TEL: 416-677-0831 TELEX: 06-968036

MR. HUGH B. ANDERSON

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FAB
[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, GAMMA GLOBULIN

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FAB FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)

BREATH TRAPPING DEVICE FOR ALCOHOL

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FC FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)

[E] COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, EMERGENCY ALERT,

CLEANER. CONTACT LENS

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM
[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM (MU CHAIN SPECIFIC)

[E] 2ND ANTIBODY (SPECIES SPECIFIC ANTI-ANIMAL GAMMA GLOB.)

ALLEN A.W. & SON LTD.

SEE....A.W. ALLEN & SON LTD.

ALLERGAN INC.

263 LABROSSE POINTE-CLAIRE QUE. H9R1A3

TEL: 514-695-4170 TELEX: 05821552

MR. LYLE MERRELL

ALLIED CANADA INC., FISHER SCIENTIFIC DIV

SEE....FISHER SCIENTIFIC, DIV. ALLIED CDA. INC.

ALMICRO ELECTRONICS INC.

P.O. BOX 147 ST. JAMES POST OFFICE WINNIPEG MAN. **R3J0H4**

TEL: 204-772-9373 TFLFX:

AMBUCRAFT SERVICES LTD.

11713-170 STREET EDMONTON

ALTA. **T5M3W7**

TEL: 403-451-9040 MR. D. SHAWN FRANCIS

MR. A.C. OLIVER

PERSONAL

[E] AMBULANCE

AMBUTECH INC.

6 - 1329 NIAKWA RD WINNIPEG MANITOBA

MR. J. BREEN

R2J3T4 TEL: 204-255-8934

TELEX:

CANE

CANE, SAFETY WALK

AMES DIV. OF MILES LABORATORIES LTD.

SEE....MILES LABORATORIES LTD., AMES DIV.

ANALEX INC.

3025 MONTEE ST-AUBIN LAVAL QUE.

H7L4E4

TEL: 514-682-3240 TELEX:

M. C. ROULEAU

[E] BREATH TRAPPING DEVICE FOR ALCOHOL

PRODUCTS

[E] CALIBRATOR, ETHYL ALCOHOL

[E] CONTROL, ALCOHOL

[E] DISH, PETRI

[E] POTASSIUM DICHROMATE SPECIFIC REAGENT FOR

ALCOHOL

[E] TEST, ETHYL ALCOHOL

ANDICO MANUFACTURING LTD.

SEE.... HALCYON WATERBED INC. (ANDICO MFG LTD)

ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE, LABORATOIRE

SEE....LABORATOIRE ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE

ANGELICA UNIFORM OF CANADA LTD.

35 SUNTRACT ROAD

WESTON ONT.

M9N2V8

TEL: 416-247-7482 TELEX: 06-969554

MR. BDB ATKINSON

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

5550 FULLUM ST.

MONTREAL

QUE.

H2G2H4

TEL: 514-271-4671 TELEX: 05-267563 MR. M. UNGAR, VICE PRESIDENT

GOWN, OTHER GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE

GOWN, SURGICAL

APRON, SURGICAL

BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM BAG, URINARY COLLECTION

BANDAGE, SCULTETUS

BIB

BINDER, ABDOMINAL

BINDER, CHEST

BINDER, ELASTIC

BINDER, PERINEAL

BINDER, SCULTETUS BLANKET, INFANT

CAP, SURGICAL COAT, LABORATORY COVER, ARM BOARD

COVER, BEDPAN

COVER, HEAD SURGICAL COVER, MATTRESS CDVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM DIAPER, ADULT

DIAPER, PEDIATRIC

DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE

DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE DRESS, SURGICAL

GOWN, EXAMINATION GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE

GOWN, OTHER

GOWN, PATIENT GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE

GOWN, SURGICAL

ANGELICA-WHITEWEAR LTD.

PRODUCTS

HODO, SURGICAL
LAUNORY HAMPER
LINEN, BEO
MASK, SURGICAL
PACK, SURGICAL
PACK, SURGICAL
PASTRAINT, ARM
RESTRAINT, VEST
SHEET, ORAPE
SHEET, OPERATING ROOM
SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE
STOCKINETTE
SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE
SUIT, SURGICAL
TOWEL, SURGICAL
WRAP, STERILIZATION
WRAPPER, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT (STERILE)

CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE CABINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR CABINET, LABORATORY CABINET, OTHER CABINET, PASS THROUGH CART, FOODSERVICE TABLE, OTHER

EYEGLASSES, APHAKIC
EYEGLASSES, SAFETY

[E] FRAME, SPECTACLE
LENS, OTHER
LENS, SPECTACLE, CUSTOM
SUNGLASSES (INCLUDING PHOTOSENSITIVE)

KIT, DENTAL PROPHYLAXIS KIT, SCREENING, URINE

ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD.

64-B SHAFT RO.
REXOALE
ONT.
M9W4M2
TEL: 416-244-1971 TELEX:
MR. A. DELLE OONNE

AOCO LTD/LTEE 80 CENTURIAN OR: MARKHAM ONT: L3R5Y5

TEL: 416-479-4545 TELEX: 069-63733 SYLVIA WATSON

APO DIAGNOSTICS INC.
91 ESNA PARK OR. UNIT 2
MARKHAM ONTARIO
L3R252
TEL: 416-475-1582 TELEX: 06

TEL: 416-475-1582 TELEX: 06-986783 MR. M. MARMEL, PRESIDENT

AQUA PLUS
SEE....AQUAMATIC DENTAL PRODUCTS LTD.

AQUAMATIC DENTAL PRODUCTS LTD.
4924 - 93 AVENUE
EDMONTON
ALTA.
T6B2L6
TEL: 403-465-7820 TELEX:
MR. A.S. PAOILLA

ARCONAS CORPORATION
580 DRWELL ST.
MISSISSAUGA
ONT.
L5A3V7
TEL: 416-272-0727 TELEX: 06-960181
MR. JOHN NEUFELD

[E] HANOPIECE, WATER-POWERED [E] TOOTHBRUSH, MANUAL

[E] CHAIR, OTHER
[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL
[E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM

ARGOSY METAL MFG.

29 NASHVILLE AVE.

TORONTO ONT.

M6M1J2

TEL: 416-653-8413 TELEX:

MR. GEORGE WONG

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

TELEX: 06-218349

100 TORD RD. DOWNSVIEW

ONTARIO M3J2A9

TEL: 416-630-3320

MR. F. KEMPFFER

PRODUCTS

ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR

BED, MANUAL

BEDRAIL

CANE

CANE, SAFETY WALK CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL

CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL

CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT CHAIR, GERIATRIC CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED

CHAIR, WITH CASTERS COMMODE (TOILET)

COMMODE SEAT

COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR

CRUTCH

FOOTSTOOL, CONDUCTIVE FURNITURE, GENERAL

RAIL, BATH

STOOL, BEDSIDE

TABLE, OVERBED

WALKER, MECHANICAL

WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

[E] BASIN, WASH

[E] BATH, VISCOSITY

BATHTUB

BATHTUB, PORTABLE

BIN, STORAGE

[E] BOX, GLOVE CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY

CABINET, DENTAL

[E] CABINET, LABORATORY

[E] CABINET, MICROBIOLOGICAL

CABINET, OTHER

CABINET, PASS THROUGH

[E] CAGE, ANIMAL

CART, ORESSING

CART, FOODSERVICE CART, HOUSEKEEPING

CART, ISOLATION

CART, LAUNDRY
CART, MEDICINE
CART, MULTIPURPOSE

CART, OTHER

CART, SUPPLY
CART, TISSUE
[E] CONTRACT LABORATORY

CONTRACT MANUFACTURING

[E] COUNTERSINK

COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] GERM-FREE APPARATUS

[E] HOOD, CHEMICAL

[E] HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL
[E] HOOD, ISOLATION, LAMINAR AIR FLOW
[E] HOOD, MICROBIOLOGICAL

[E] LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT

[E] LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT, FIXED (AIR CURTAIN)
[E] LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT, MOBILE

[E] SINK, HOSPITAL

[E] SINK, LABORATORY SINK, PORTABLE

STAND, BASIN

[E] TABLE, AUTOPSY

[E] TABLE, MECHANICAL
TABLE, SURGICAL, MANUAL
[E] TABLE, SURGICAL, ORTHOPEDIC

ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

PRODUCTS

[E] TABLE, TRACTION
TANK, FULL BODY (BATH)
[E] TISSUE CULTURE APPARATUS

ARISTA-NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.
SEE....ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC.

ASCENSEURS LABADIE INC. (LES)
1815 AV. DE LORIMIER
MONTREAL
QUE.
H2K3W6
TEL: 514-526-0456 TELEX: 055-60959
M. PIERRE LABADIE

[E] LIFT, PATIENT

ATELIER D'USINAGE ESTAMPRO INC. C.P.82 ST-EVARISTE (BEAUCE-SUD) QUE. GOM1SO TEL: 418-459-3423 TELEX: M. GAETAN FORTIN

ATLANTIC SLEEP PRODUCTS LTD.
P.O. BOX 745
MONCTON
N.B.
E1C8M9
TEL: 506-532-4481 TELEX:
MR. R.G. KAY

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD.
757 SARGENT AVE.
WINNIPEG
MAN.
R3EOB3
TEL: 204-775-2707 TELEX:
DR. ANDY C.Y. HSU PH.D.

[E] CHAIR, OTHER
[E] EXERCISER, BICYCLE

PRESSURE

[E] COVER, MATTRESS
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

[E] MATTRESS, AIR FLOTATION, ALTERNATING

[E] MATTRESS, BED
[E] MATTRESS, WATER
[E] MATTRESS, WATER, TEMPERATURE REGULATED [E] BASIC FUCHSIN [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIBIOTIC ASSAY
[E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED
[E] CULTURE MEDIA, FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC NEISSERIA [E] CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH
[E] CULTURE MEDIA, MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH
[E] CULTURE MEDIA, MULTIPLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST
[E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL [E] CULTURE MEDIA, PROPAGATING TRANSPORT [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SINGLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS [E] FIXATIVE, ACID CONTAINING
[E] FIXATIVE, ALCOHOL CONTAINING [E] FIXATIVE, FORMALIN CONTAINING [E] FORMALIN-SALINE [E] IODINE (TINCTURE)
[E] POTASSIUM PERIODATE [E] SOLUTION, FORMALIN/SODIUM ACETATE [E] STAIN, ACRIDINE ORANGE
[E] STAIN, BIEBRICH SCARLET [E] STAIN, BRILLIANT CRESYL BLUE [E] STAIN, CARBOL FUCHSIN

ATLAS LABORATORIES CO. LTD.

PRODUCTS

- [E] STAIN, CRYSTAL VIOLET, HISTOLOGY
- [E] STAIN. EOSIN Y
- [E] STAIN. FAST GREEN

- [E] STAIN, GIEMSA [E] STAIN, GRAMS IODINE [E] STAIN. MALACHITE GREEN
- [E] STAIN, METHYL GREEN
 [E] STAIN, METHYLENE BLUE
 [E] STAIN, MICROBIOLOGICAL
- [E] STAIN, NEUTRAL RED
- [E] STAIN, SAFRANIN [E] STAIN, TRYPAN BLUE [E] STAIN, WRIGHT'S

- [E] TEST, AGAR TUBE

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

P.O. BOX 13140 KANATA

ONT **K2K2B7**

TEL: 613-592-2100

TELEX: 053-4416

MR. S.R. LEE

ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA., RADIOCHEMICAL CO.

P.O. BDX 13500

KANATA ONT.

K2K1X8

TEL: 613-592-2790 TELEX: 053-4162 MR. B.P. ARMSTRONG, GENERAL MANAGER

MARKETING AND SALES

B.D.H. CHEMICALS CANADA LIMITED

SEE....BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

BACH SIMPSON LIMITED

SEE....BACH-SIMPSON LIMITED

BACH-SIMPSON LIMITED

P.O. BOX 5484 LONDON

ONTARIO

N64416

TEL: 519-452-3200 TELEX: 064-5843

MR. J. TORLOV

BALL SERVICE GROUP INC.

P.O. BOX 573 WATERLOO

ONT.

N2J4B8

TEL: 519-888-6527 TEL**e**x:

MR. MICHEAL J. BALL, PRESIDENT

[E] TEST, AGAR PLATE

- [E] BEAM LIMITING DEVICE. TELETHERAPY,
 - RADIONUCLIDE
- [E] BLOCK, BEAM SHAPING, RADIONUCLIDE
- [E] COUCH, RADIATION THERAPY, POWERED
- [E] DOSIMETER, RADIATION
 [E] RADIOTHERAPY TREATMENT PLANNING UNIT
- [E] RADIOTHERAPY UNIT
- [E] SEED, ISOTOPE, GOLD, TITANIUM, PLATINUM
- [E] SOURCE, BRACHYTHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE [E] SOURCE, ISOTOPE, SEALED, GOLD, TITANIUM. PLATINUM
- [E] SOURCE, TELETHERAPY, RADIONUCLIDE
- [E] TRANSFER UNIT, RADIOISOTOPE
- [E] STERILIZER, RADIATION

- [E] DETECTOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC (DOPPLER)
 [E] MONITOR, BLOOD FLOW, ULTRASONIC
- [E] MONITOR, FETAL, ULTRASONIC, HEART SOUND
- [E] BEDRAIL

- [E] CANE
 [E] TABLE, OVERBED
 [E] WALKER, MECHANICAL
- [E] WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

BARD CANADA INC. 2345 STANFIELD RD. MISSISSAUGA ONT. L4Y3Y3

TEL: 416-275-8000 TELEX: 06961498

MR. J. MCCANN

PRODUCTS

ADAPTER, CATHETER ADAPTER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CABLE ADAPTER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, HAND CONTROL ANALYZER, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT ANOSCOPE, NON-POWERED BAG, BILE COLLECTION BAG, BILE COLLECTION, DISPOSABLE BAG, DRAINAGE (INCONTINENCE) BAG, INTESTINE BAG, LEG BAG, STOMAL BAG, URINARY, ILEOSTDMY BAG, URINE COLLECTING, URETEROSTOMY BOUGIE, UROLOGICAL CABLE, ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT CANNULA, A-V SHUNT CANNULA, SURGICAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC SURGERY CATHETER, BALLOON TYPE (FOLEY) CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR CATHETER, CARDIOVASCULAR, BALLOON TYPE CATHETER, COUDE CATHETER, DEPEZZER
CATHETER, MALECOT (GASTROSTOMY TUBE)
CATHETER, MULTIPLE LUMEN CATHETER, NELATON CATHETER, OLIVE TIP CATHETER, PERITONEAL CATHETER, PERITONEAL, LONG-TERM INDWELLING CATHETER, RECTAL CATHETER, RECTAL, FOR CONTINENT ILEOSTOMY CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE, BALLOON CATHETER, STRAIGHT CATHETER, UPPER URINARY TRACT CATHETER, URETERAL CATHETER, URETERAL, DIAGNOSTIC CATHETER, URETERAL, DISPOSABLE (X-RAY) CATHETER, URETERAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC SURGERY CATHETER, URETHRAL, SURGICAL CATHETER, URINARY CATHETER, URINARY, CONDOM CATHETER, URINARY, IRRIGATION CATHETER, UROLOGICAL CEMENT, STOMAL APPLIANCE, OSTOMY CLAMP, INCONTINENCE CLAMP, PENILE COLLECTOR, OSTOMY COLLECTOR, URINE COLOSTOMY APPLIANCE, DISPOSABLE CONNECTOR, URETERAL CATHETER DERMATOME DILATOR, CATHETER, URETERAL DILATOR, URETHRAL DISLODGER, STONE, BASKET, URETERAL, METAL DISLODGER, STONE, FLEXIBLE DRAIN, PENROSE DRAIN, SUMP DRAIN, T DRAIN, THORACIC (CHEST) DRAINAGE SYSTEM, URINE, CLOSED ELECTROCAUTERY UNIT, LINE POWERED ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE (BLADE) ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, ACTIVE, FOOT CONTROLLED ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, RETURN (GROUND. DISPERSIVE) ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, GENERAL PURPOSE ELECTROSURGICAL EQUIPMENT, SPECIAL PURPOSE ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, ANESTHESIOLOGY **ACCESSORIES**

BARD CANADA INC.

PRODUCTS

ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, CUTTING & COAGULATION ELECTROSURGICAL UNIT, GASTROENTEROLOGY EVACUATOR, BLADDER, MANUALLY OPERATED EVACUATOR, GASTRO-UROLOGY FILIFORM, WITH FILIFORM FOLLOWER FORCEPS, ELECTROSURGICAL HOLDER, ELECTROSURGICAL ELECTRODE INCONTINENCE APPLIANCE, UROSHEATH TYPE KIT, CATHETERIZATION, STERILE URETHRAL KIT, CATHETERIZATION, URINARY KIT, IRRIGATION, BLADDER KIT, IRRIGATION, STERILE KIT, IRRIGATION, URINARY KIT. URINARY DRAINAGE COLLECTION OSTOMY APPLIANCE (ILEOSTOMY, COLOSTOMY) OXYGENATOR, ORGAN PRESERVATION PLUG, CATHETER POUCH, COLOSTOMY PROSTHESIS, PENILE PROSTHESIS, PENIS, RIGID ROD SOUND, METAL, INTERCONNECTED SOUND, URETHRAL, METAL DR PLASTIC [E] SPECULUM ILLUMINATED
[E] SPECULUM, NON-ILLUMINATED SPECULUM, RECTAL STENT, URETERAL STYLET, URETERAL TIP, SUCTION TUBE (YANKAUER, POOLE, ETC.) TIP, SUCTION, ELECTROSURGICAL TUBE, ESOPHAGEAL, BLAKEMORE TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION, MILLER-ABBOTT TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL, WANGENSTEEN TUBE, RECTAL

BATES, NORM & ASSOCIATES
SEE....NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES

BC MEDICAL LTEE
1303 BOUL. DE MAISONNEUVE E.
MONTREAL
QUEBEC
H2L2A4
TEL: 514-524-8593 TELEX: 05-27234
M. CHARLES BECHET

BC MEDICAL MFG CO. LTD. (FORMER) SEE....BC MEDICAL LTEE

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.
350 EVANS AVE.
TORONTO
ONT.
M8Z1K5
TEL: 416-255-8521 TELEX: 06-967678
MR. THOMAS E. COLCLOUGH

[E] BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, X-RAY, DIAGNOSTIC
CASSETTE, RADIOGRAPHIC FILM
CHANGER PROGRAMMER, RADIOGRAPHIC
FILM/CASSETTE
CHANGER, CASSETTE, RADIOGRAPHIC
CHANGER, FILM RADIOGRAPHIC
CHANGER, RADIOGRAPHIC FILM/ CASSETTE
[E] COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, MANUAL
[E] HANGER, X-RAY TUBE
RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC

ACETONE
ATOMIC ABSORPTION, CALCIUM
ATOMIC ABSORPTION, IRON (NON-HEME)
ATOMIC ABSORPTION, MAGNESIUM
ATP AND CREATINE KINASE (ENZYMATIC),
CREATINE
AZO-DYE, CALCIUM
CATALYTIC METHOD, AMYLASE
CATALYTIC METHOD, AST/SGOT
CATALYTIC METHOD, CREATINE PHOSPHOKINASE
COLORIMETRIC METHOD, CPK OR ISOENZYMES

BDH CHEMICALS CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

CREATINE PHOSPHATE KINASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM) CRESOL RED COLORIMETRY, CARBON-DIDXIDE CRESOLPHTHALEIN COMPLEXONE, CALCIUM DISODIUM PHENYL PHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE FERRICYANIDE, GLUCDSE NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, CPK DR **ISOENZYMES** NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE NADH OXIDATION/NAD REDUCTION, AST/SGOT NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ACID PHOSPHATASE NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR ISOENZYMES PHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR **ISOENZYMES** PHOSPHOTUNGSTATE REDUCTION, URIC ACID PHOTOMETER, FLAME, LITHIUM PHOTOMETER, FLAME, POTASSIUM PHOTOMETER, FLAME, SODIUM REAGENT, BILIRUBIN (TOTAL OR DIRECT TEST SYSTEM) REAGENT, BLOOD UREA NITROGEN (BUN) SAFETY EQUIPMENT, LABORATORY SGOT, COLORIMETRIC SGOT, ULTRAVIOLET SOLUTION, PH BUFFER SOLVENT TETRAZOLIUM INT DYE-DIAPHORASE, LACTATE **DEHYDROGENASE**

BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. OF SYBRON CDA. LTD. P.D. BOX 900 MORRISBURG ONT. KOC1XO TEL: 613-543-3791 TELEX: 05-811576

BECTON DICKINSON CANADA INC.

2464 SOUTH SHERIDAN WAY MISSISSAUGA ONT. L5J2M8

MR. D.H. SMITH

TEL: 416-822-4820 TELEX: 06982437 MR. J.W. MCDOWELL

BEIERSDORF CANADA LTD.

127 MONTEE DE LIESSE MONTREAL QUE. H4T1T9 TELEX: 05-824910 TEL: 514-737-7892 MR. S. COURMANOPOULOS

BELCO SAFETY PRODUCTS LTD. 1515 MATHESON BLVD UNIT C2 MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO L4W2P5 TEL: 416-624-3103 TELEX:

MR. R.T. TOWNSEND

[E] BUR, DENTAL

[E] BUR, DENTAL EXCAVATING [E] DRILL, DENTAL, INTRAORAL

[E] DRILL, ORAL SURGERY

BANDAGE, ELASTIC DISC. ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION SWABS, ALCOHOL TUBE, BLOOD, COLLECTION

[E] APPLICATOR, ABSORBENT TIPPED

[E] BANDAGE, ADHESIVE [E] BANDAGE, ELASTIC

[E] SWABS, COTTON

[E] EYEGLASSES, SAFETY

BENEKE INDUSTRIES, LTD.

280 CARLINGVIEW DR. REXDALE (TORONTO)

ONT.

M9W5G1

TEL: 416-675-7177 TELEX: 06-989184

MR. ARNIE MACLEAN

BENLAN INCORPORATED

405 BRUNEL RD. MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO

L4Z1Z5

TEL: 416-890-0420 TELEX: 06-960388

MR. D.W. BENNETT

BIO BALANCE ORTHOTICS INC.

2857 DERRY RD. E.

SUITE 104 MISSISSAUGA

ONT. L4T1A6

TEL: 416-673-3953 TELEX: 06-983639

MR. PETER GLOGOWSKI

BIO MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD.

SEE....BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD.

BIO MEGA INC.

SEE BID-MEGA INC .

BIO-MEDIA UNLIMITED LTD.

201-344 BLOOR ST.W.

TORONTO ONT.

M551W9

TEL: 416-964-2793

TELEX:

MR. DORIAN J. BALSHIN

BIO-MEGA INC.

2100 CUNARD ST.

LAVAL QUEBEC

H7S2G5

TEL: 514-682-4640 TELEX: 055~60073

M. JEAN-MARIE FERLAND

BIOMIRA INC.

9411A-20 AVE.

EDMONTON ALTA.

T6N1E5

TEL: 403-450-3761 TELEX: 037-43341

MR. GORDON POLITESKI, PRESIDENT

PRODUCTS

[E] COMMODE (TOILET)

[E] COMPONENT, PLASTIC

[E] TUBING, POLYVINYL CHLORIDE

INSOLES, MEDICAL SUPPORT, ARCH

- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC NEISSERIA
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL
- [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-1)
- [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, FOLLICLE STIMULATING HORMONE
- [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN
- [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, IMMUNDREACTIVE INSULIN [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, LUTEINIZING HORMONE [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, PROLACTIN (LACTOGEN)
- [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, T3 UPTAKE [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, T4

ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL

[E] TEST, CANCER DETECTION, MONOCLONAL ANTOBODY

BIOSELF CANADA INC.

1101 RUE VICTORIA SAINT-LAMBERT QUEBEC

J4P1P8

TEL: 514-465-9010 TELEX: 055-60281

M. MICHEL RACINE

BIOSIG INSTRUMENTS INC.

5471 ROYALMOUNT AVE. MONTREAL QUEBEC

H4P1J3

TEL: 514-733-3362 TELEX: 05-826653

MR. JAMES MOFFAT

BLAKESLEE FOODSERVICE EQUIPMENT INC.

66 CROCKFORD BLVD. SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1R3C3

TEL: 416-751-2625 TELEX: 06-986391

ANGIE BEBEE

BLIER INCORPORATED

6605 RUE RADUL ST-HUBERT QUE. J3Y6C7

TEL: 514-676-1863 TELEX: 05-268783

MR. JEAN-G. LAROCQUE

BOBRICK WASHROOM EQUIP. OF CANADA LTD.

85 PROGRESS AVE. SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1P2Y8

TEL: 416-298-1611 TELEX: 065-26116

MR. LUC AUBE

BOCKNEK, Z.L. LTD.

SEE . . . Z . L . BOCKNEK LTD .

BORG TEXTILES INC.

43 HOWARD AVE. ELMIRA

ONT. N3B2Z8

TEL: 519-669-5111 TELEX: MR. J.H.E. GOODFELLOW

PRODUCTS

[E] TEST, FERTILITY MONITORING

[E] ELECTRODE, ELECTROCARDIOGRAPH

[E] ELECTROMYOGRAPH, DIAGNOSTIC

[E] METER, SKIN RESISTANCE, BATTERY-POWERED

[E] MONITOR, HEART RATE, OTHER

[E] MONITOR, HEART RATE, R-WAVE (ECG)

[E] MONITOR, NEONATAL, HEART RATE

[E] MYOGRAPH
[E] STIMULATOR, ELECTRO/ACUPUNCTURE

[E] STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR,

FUNCTIONAL

[E] TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, ECG [E] TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, EMG

[E] TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, MULTIPLE CHANNEL

FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE [E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR [E] CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM

[E] CABINET, DENTAL

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] STATION, NURSING

BIN, STORAGE

CABINET, PASS THROUGH

COMMODE (TOILET)
COMMODE SEAT

DISPENSER, SOAP

RACK, BEDPAN

RAIL, BATH RAIL, COMMODE

SINK. HOSPITAL

PROTECTOR, SKIN PRESSURE

BRADCO MED LTD.

SEE....BRADCO-MED LTD.

BRADCO-MED LTD.

25 SAWYER RD. HAMILTON

ONT. L8L3R7

TEL: 416-528-0977 TELEX:

MR. D.A. BASSENDALE

BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.

P.O. BOX 1687

BRANTFORD

ONT. N3T5V7

TEL: 519-752-4369

BRENDA GRAHAM

TELEX:

BRODA ENTERPRISES INC.

72 VICTORIA ST. S.

KITCHENER DNT.

N2G2A9

TEL: 519-578-9630 TELEX:

MR. D.R. BROTHERSTON

BRUNSWICK FILING SYSTEMS INC.

1390 SPRUCE ST.

WINNIPEG

MAN.

R3E2V7

TEL: 204-774-4527 TELEX:

MR. PETER W. DUNLAP

BRUNSWICKLAB LIMITED

P.O. BOX 578 SUSSEX N.B.

EOE 1PO

TEL: 506-433-4850 TELEX:

MR. DALE SHARP

PRODUCTS

[E] STRETCHER. HAND-CARRIED (GURNEY)
[E] STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)

[E] APRON, SURGICAL

[E] CAP, SURGICAL

[E] COAT, LABORATORY

[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE [E] COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE

[E] COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM

[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
[E] GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL
[E] GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE

[E] GOWN, OTHER [E] GOWN, PATIENT [E] GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE

[E] GOWN, SURGICAL

[E] SHEET, DRAPE, DISPOSABLE
[E] SHEET, OPERATING ROOM, DISPOSABLE
[E] SUIT, SCRUB, DISPOSABLE

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR

ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR

[E] BELT, WHEELCHAIR
[E] BOARO, LAP, WHEELCHAIR

[E] CHAIR, BATH [E] CHAIR, BLOOD DONOR [E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED

[E] CHAIR, OTHER

[E] CHAIR, PEDIATRIC

[E] CHAIR, REHABILITATION

[E] CHAIR, SHOWER

[E] CHAIR, WITH CASTERS CUSHION, OTHER

CUSHION, STOOL
[E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)
[E] EXERCISER, PASSIVE, NON-MEASURING

FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL [E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM
[E] RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR

HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] STATION, NURSING

BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC., E.L. SEE....E.L. BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC. **PRODUCTS**

BRYTECH

SEE....E.L. BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC.

BURROWES MANUFACTURING LTD.

347 SORAUREN AVENUE TORONTO ONTARIO M6R2G5

TEL: 416-534-6327 MR. D. BLAKE MARQUIS

C.B.S. CYCLE FRAMES LTD.

SEE.... CBS CYCLE FRAMES LTD.

CALDWELL CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD.

SEE....CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD.

CALEDON LABORATORIES LTD

40 ARMSTRONG AVE GEORGETOWN ONT.

L7G4R9

TEL: 416-877-0101 TELEX: 06-97890 MR. WILLIAM J. COOKSON

CALM HANDICAP SUPPLIES INC.

452 CHRISTLETON AVE.

KELOWNA

B.C.

V1Y5H7

TEL: 604-763-9387

MR. MAURICE PARFITT

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

P.D. BDX 495 TRENTON

ONT.

K8V5R6

TEL: 613-392-6528 TELEX:

SYBIL CATFORD

[E] BIN, STORAGE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CABINET, X-RAY TRANSFER

[E] MICROFILM EQUIPMENT

[E] WASTE RECEPTACLE, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] ACETONE

COLUMN, CHROMATOGRAPHY

[E] SOLVENT

BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, POWERED

BED, MANUAL

[E] ADHESIVE, LIQUID

[E] ANKLE/FODT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT

[E] ANKLET

[E] ASSEMBLY, KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL

[E] ASSEMBLY, SHOULDER/ELBDW/FOREARM/WRIST/HAND. MECHANICAL

[E] ASSEMBLY, THIGH/KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT. EXTERNAL

[E] BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION

[E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL

[E] BINDER, CHEST
[E] BINDER, ELASTIC

[E] CAGE, KNEE

[E] COVER, LIMB

[E] HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION

[E] HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL

[E] HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

[E] HODK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL [E] HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

[E] JOINT, ANKLE, EXTERNAL BRACE

[E] JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT. MECHANICAL

[E] JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT. PDWERED

[E] JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL BRACE
[E] JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
[E] JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL BRACE

[E] JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT

CAMP INTERNATIONAL LIMITED

PRODUCTS

[E] JOINT, SHOULDER, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT [E] JOINT, WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL [E] ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL [E] ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL [E] ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID [E] ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE [E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL [E] ORTHOSIS, DTHER [E] ORTHOSIS, PNEUMATIC STRUCTURE, RIGID [E] ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT [E] ORTHOSIS, THORACIC
[E] PACK, HOT OR COLD, REUSABLE [E] PROSTHESIS ALIGNMENT DEVICE [E] PROSTHESIS, INFLATABLE LEG, AND PUMP [E] PROSTHESIS, THIGH SOCKET, EXTERNAL COMPONENT [E] PYLON, POST SURGICAL [E] ROTATOR, TRANSVERSE [E] SHOE, CAST (POST-OP)
[E] SOCK, STUMP COVER
[E] SPLINT, ABDUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP DISLOCATION [E] SPLINT, DENIS BROWN [E] STIRRUP, EXTERNAL BRACE COMPONENT [E] STOCKING, ELASTIC [E] STOCKING, ELASTIC, PHYSICAL MEDICINE [E] SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL
[E] SUPPORT, KNEE [E] TRACTION ACCESSORIES [E] TWISTER, BRACE SETTING
[E] VALVE, PROSTHESIS [E] WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

CAN-AM TEXTILES SEE.... 685673 ONTARIO LTD.

CANACARE HEALTH CARE & COMFORT PRODUCTS 145 MOORE AVE. S. WATERLOO ONT. N2J1X4 TEL: 519-744-1871 TELEX:

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD. 81 FINCHDENE SQ.UNIT 1 **SCARBOROUGH** ONT. M1X1B4

MR. EDWARD CAMPBELL

TEL: 416-293-4955 TELEX: 065-25422 DR. J. CLAPP

- [E] ARM REST [E] BINDER, WRIST [E] SLING, ARM [E] SUPPORT, ARM [E] SUPPORT, ELBOW
 [E] SUPPORT, HOT/COLD PACK [E] SUPPORT, WRIST
- [E] AGGLUTINATION METHOD, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ACID-GLYCOPROTEIN
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-1-ANTITRYPSIN, FITC
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL,
- ALPHA-1-LIPOPROTEIN [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALPHA-2-MACROGLOBULIN
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN, FRACTION V
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, ALBUMIN, FITC [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, BENCE-JONES **PROTEIN**
- [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD.

PRODUCTS

	PRODUCTS
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, CERULOPLASMIN, FITC
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, COMPLEMENT C1Q ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, COMPLEMENT C3
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FC ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, FERRITIN
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, HAPTOGLOBIN
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, FITC
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGD, FITC
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE, FITC
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGE, PEROXIDASE ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FAB
[E]	FRAGMENT SPECIFIC) ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (FC FRAGMENT SPECIFIC)
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG (GAMMA CHAIN SPECIFIC)
[E] [E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, FITC ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, PEROXIDASE ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM (MU CHAIN
[E]	SPECIFIC) ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, FITC ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGM, PEROXIDASE
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, KAPPA, FITC
[E] [E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBDA ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LAMBDA, FITC ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LUTEINIZING HORMONE
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, TRANSFERRIN, FITC
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN PLASMA
[E]	ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, WHOLE HUMAN SERUM ANTISERUM, DIGOXIN
[E] [E] [E]	BROMCRESOL GREEN DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN BROMCRESOL PURPLE DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN CALIBRATOR, SECONDARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY
[E]	CATALYTIC METHOD, AMYLASE CATALYTIC METHOD, AST/SGOT COLORIMETRIC METHOD, CPK OR ISDENZYMES CREATINE PHOSPHATE KINASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] [E]	ENZYMATIC ESTERASE-OXIDASE, CHOLESTEROL
[E]	FLUDRESCENCE POLARIZATION IMMUNDASSAY, DIPHENYLHYDANTOIN
[E]	THEOPHYLLINE
[E] [E] [E]	LACTATE OEHYDROGENASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM) LOL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, HDL
[E]	TRIGLYCERIDES NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, LACTATE
	DEHYDROGENASE RADIDASSAY, ANGIOTENSIN CONVERTING ENZYME RADIDASSAY, TRIODOTHYRONINE UPTAKE

CANADIAN BIOCLINICAL LTD.

PRODUCTS

[E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, ACTH [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, CALCITONIN [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, CORTISOL [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DEHYDROEPIANDROSTERONE (FREE/SULFATE) [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT, COATED TUBE [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT, SOLID PHASE [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, DIGOXIN (125-I), RABBIT, 2ND ANTIBODY [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, ESTRADIOL [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, FOLLICLE STIMULATING HORMONE [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, FREE THYROXINE [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, HUMAN GROWTH HORMONE [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, LUTEINIZING HORMONE
[E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, OTHER
[E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, PROLACTIN (LACTOGEN) [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, THYROID STIMULATING HORMONE [E] RADIOIMMUNDASSAY, TOTAL THYROXINE [E] RADIDIMMUNDASSAY, TOTAL TRIIOODTHYRONINE [E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, T3 UPTAKE
[E] RADIOIMMUNOASSAY, T4
[E] REAGENT. ALBUMIN, COLORIMETRIC [E] REAGENT, AMYLASE, COLORIMETRIC [E] REAGENT, BILIRUBIN (TOTAL OR DIRECT TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, BLOOD UREA NITROGEN (BUN) [E] REAGENT, CALCIUM (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] REAGENT, CREATININE (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL [E] SGOT, ULTRAVIOLET [E] SGPT, ULTRAVIOLET [E] TARTRATE INHIBITED, ACIO PHOSPHATASE (PROSTATIC) [E] URICASE (OXYGEN RATE), URIC ACID [E] 2ND ANTIBODY (SPECIES SPECIFIC ANTI-ANIMAL GAMMA GLOB.)

CANADIAN CABINETS COMPANY LIMITED

P.O. BOX 11336 STATION "H" NEPEAN ONT. K2H7V1

TEL: 613-829-1433 TELEX: 053-3590

MR. DAVID C. PUDDY

CANADIAN MONAGHAN LIMITED

920 LEATHORNE ST. LONDON ONT. N573M5 TEL: 519-685-1690 TELEX: MR. BILL BUTLER

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE

P.O. BOX 8158 KITCHENER ONT. N2K2B6

TEL: 519-743-8224 TELEX: MR. PHIL MUNDY

- [E] AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, BENCH
- [E] AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, ENCLOSURE
 [E] AIR HANDLING APPARATUS, ROOM
- [E] HOOD, FUME
- [E] ALARM, BREATHING CIRCUIT
- [E] TESTER, PNEUMATIC VENTILATOR, VOLUME (CRITICAL CARE)
- [E] ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR
 [E] ARM REST
- [E] ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR
- BELT, LUMBOSACRAL
 [E] BELT, PELVIC SUPPORT
 [E] BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)

CANADIAN POSTURE & SEATING CENTRE

PRODUCTS

- BELT, TRACTION, PELVIC
- [E] BELT, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR [E] CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL CHAIR, PODIATRIC
- [E] COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] CUSHION, FLOTATION
 [E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)
 [E] FODTREST, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL

- [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR
 [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL
 [E] ORTHOSIS, THORACIC
- SPLINT, MOLDED, ALUMINUM
- [E] SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL
 SUPPORT, BACK
 [E] SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR TRAINING AID
- [E] WHEELCHAIR, SPECIAL GRADE

CANADIAN TECHNICAL TAPE LTD.

455 COTE VERTU RD.

MONTREAL

QUE.

H4N1E8

TEL: 514-334-1510 TELEX: 05-826634

MR. HOWARD COHEN

CANADIAN WHEELCHAIR MFG. LIMITED

1360 BLUNDELL RD.

MISSISSAUGA ONT. L4Y1M5

TEL: 416-275-3960 TELEX:

MR. S. HODGINS

CAPITAL TOOL & DESIGN LTD.

60 CITATION DR.

CONCORD

ONT. L4K2W9

TEL: 416-661-8088 TELEX:

MR. NORMAN JANDL

CAPITAL TOOL AND DESIGN LTD.

SEE....CAPITAL TOOL & DESIGN LTD.

CARDIO STAT INC.

SEE . . . CARDIO-STAT INC .

CARDIO-STAT INC.

3045 BOUL. LE CORBUSIER

CHOMEDEY LAVAL QUE.

H7L4C3

TEL: 514-681-9284 TELEX: 05-268605

M. MAURICE ST-AMAND

[E] ADHESIVE TAPE [E] MASK, OTHER

- [E] STERILIZATION PROCESS INDICATOR, PHYSICAL/CHEMICAL
- [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE
 [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF
 [E] TAPE, COTTON
- [E] WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL
- [E] FORCEPS, DRESSING
 [E] TWEEZERS

- [E] CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC
- [E] WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER

CARDIOMED SUPPLIES INC.

P.O. BOX 575 GORMLEY

ONT. LOH1GO

TEL: 416-888-1965 TELEX: 06-986913 MR. CHRISTIAN G. DUBE, PRESIDENT

PRODUCTS

- [E] ACCESSORY, BLDOD CIRCUIT, HEMODIALYSIS
- [E] ACCESSORY, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS
- [E] ACCESSORY, EXTRACORPOREAL SYSTEM
- [E] ADAPTER, A-V SHUNT OR FISTULA [E] ADAPTER, FISTULA
- [E] ADAPTER, STOPCOCK, MANIFOLO, CARDIOPULMONARY BYPASS
- [E] AOAPTER, Y
 [E] CANNULA, HEMODIALYSIS
- [E] CANNULA, INJECTION
- [E] CATHETER, CARDIAC THERMODILUTION [E] CATHETER, FEMORAL
- [E] CATHETER, FEMORAL, DIALYSIS
- [E] CATHETER, FLOW DIRECTED

- [E] CATHETER, HEMOOIALYSIS [E] CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS
- [E] CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS, CENTRAL

- [E] CATHETER, PERCUTANEOUS
 [E] CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE, BALLOON
 [E] CATHETER, RETENTION, BARIUM ENEMA WITH BAG
- [E] CATHETER, SINGLE NEEDLE HEMODIALYSIS
- [E] CONNECTOR, BLOOD TUBING, INFUSION 'T'
- [E] CONNECTOR, TUBING, DIALYSATE
- [E] HOLDER, CATHETER
- [E] INTRODUCER, CATHETER
- [E] KIT, ADMINISTRATION, CAROIOPLEGIA SOLUTION
 [E] KIT, AOMINISTRATION, PARENTERAL
- [E] KIT, ADMINISTRATION, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS, OISPOSABLE
- [E] KIT, DIALYSIS, SINGLE NEEDLE WITH UNI-DIRECTIONAL PUMP
- [E] KIT, HEMODIALYSIS TUBING
- [E] KIT, PERFUSION, KIDNEY, DISPOSABLE [E] NEEDLE, DIALYSIS
- [E] NEEOLE, FISTULA
- [E] SHUNT, ARTERIOVENOUS
 [E] TUBE, HEART-LUNG BYPASS UNIT
- [E] TUBE, PUMP, CAROIOPULMONARY BYPASS
- [E] WIRE, GUIDE [E] WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER

CARDON REHABILITATION PRODUCTS

SEE.... MEO-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTO.

CARI ALL INC.

SEE....PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC.

CARI-ALL INC., LES PRODUITS

SEE.... PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC.

CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP., THE

SEE....THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP.

CARTIER CHEMICALS LTD.

SEE PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

CASSIDY'S LTD., SCIENTEK DIV. OF

SEE... SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT

CASSIDY'S, SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV. SEE....SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV DF CASSIDY'S **PRODUCTS**

CBS CUSTOM CHAIRS

SEE.... CBS CYCLE FRAMES LTD.

CBS CYCLE FRAMES LTD.

1014 MAIN ST. VANCOUVER B.C. V6A2W1

TEL: 604-685-6449 TELEX: 04-55462

MS. GRACE M. WISE

CEDARLANE LABORATORIES LTD.

5516 8TH LINE R.R. 2 HORNBY ONTARIO

LOP1EO

TEL: 416-878-8891 TELEX: 06-982340

MS. C.N. GREER

CENTURION MEDICAL CORPORATION

SEE . . . ELEC WESTERN MEDICAL DEVICES LTD.

CHEMBIOMED LTD.

P.O. BOX 8050 EOMONTON

ALTA.

T6H4N9

TEL: 403-450-6800 TELEX: 037-3886

DR. J. BARRINGTON-LEIGH

CHEMFET CANADA LTD.

340 SAULTEAUX CRES. WINNIPEG

MAN.

R3J3T2

TEL: 204-831-8077 TELEX:

MR. KEN PAIGE

CHEMICALS DIAGNOSTIC LTD.

SEE . . . DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD.

CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

SEE . . . PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LITEE

CHRISTOPHER PORTWAY & ASSOCS. INC.

P.O. BOX 610

PICKERING ONTARIO

L1V3T3

TEL: 416-839-8235 TELEX: 06-981490

MR. CHRISTOPHER PORTWAY, PRESIDENT

CIRES A.B.C. WAX INC., LES

SEE ... LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, LYMPHOCYTE

TYPING

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, PROTEIN,

COMPLEMENT

[E] ANTISERUM, ABO BLOOD GROUPING

ELECTRODE, PH

[E] TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN

[E] TRACK AND CARRIER, INTRAVENOUS

CIRES ABC WAX INC., LES

SEE....LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

PRODUCTS

CLEANWEAR PRODUCTS LTD.

705 PROGRESS AVE. UNIT #7 **SCARBOROUGH**

ONT. M1H2X1 TEL: 416-438-4831 TELEX:

MRS. BARBARA CALDWELL

COLDSTREAM PRODUCTS OF CANADA LTD.

1001 REGENT AVENUE WEST WINNIPEG MANITOBA

R2C4M2

TEL: 204-669-1201 TELEX: 075-7152

MR. J.A. BRACKEN, VICE-PRESIDENT MARKETING

COLONIAL SCIENTIFIC LTD.

3326 DUTCH VILLAGE ROAD

HALIFAX N.S.

B3N2R7

TEL: 902-443-7522 TELEX: 019-22687

MR. H. MILLARD WRIGHT

[E] APRON, SURGICAL

[E] CAP, SURGICAL

[E] COVER, HEAD SURGICAL

[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE [E] COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE [E] COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM

[E] DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE

[E] HELMET, SURGICAL

[E] HOOD, SURGICAL SLING, ARM

[E] ALARM, REFRIGERATOR

[E] CABINET, CHROMATOGRAPHY (UV) VIEWING
[E] CABINET, PASS THROUGH
[E] CABINET, WARMING

[E] CHAMBER, FREEZING

[E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] FREEZER, BLOOD CELL

[E] FREEZER, BLOOD PLASMA

[E] FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE

[E] FREEZER, LABORATORY, BIOLOGICAL [E] FREEZER, LABORATORY, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK

[E] REFRIGERATOR, EXPLOSION PROOF [E] REFRIGERATOR, FOODSERVICE

[E] REFRIGERATOR, MORGUE, WALK-IN

CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIBIOTIC ASSAY

CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY

TEST

CULTURE MEDIA. FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC

NEISSERIA

CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND

DIFFERENTIAL

CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND

NON-DIFFERENTIAL

CULTURE MEDIA. SELECTIVE AND

NON-DIFFERENTIAL

CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL

COMMUNICATION, DIV., OF MOTOROLA CANADA

SEE.... MOTOROLA CANADA LTD. - COMMUNICATION DIV.

COMPASS PLASTICS LTD.

350 WILDCAT RD. DOWNSVIEW

ONT.

M3J2N5

TEL: 416-661-1750 TELEX:

MR. J.E. HARRIS

COMPTRONIC DEVICES LIMITED

2113 - 85 ST. **EDMONTON**

ALTA.

T6K2G1

TEL: 403-450-3729 TELEX:

MR. DAVID R. SIEVER

[E] BAG. GARBAGE

[E] STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN RELIEF, TENSION)

COMPUSTIM ELECTRONICS LTD.

141 RIVERSIDE DR. NORTH VANCOUVER B.C.

V7H1T6

TEL: 604-929-8186 TELEX:

MR. MICHAL WHARTON

CONCORD ELEVATOR COMPANY (1985) LTD.

625 ROWNTREE DAIRY RD.

WOODBRIDGE

ONT.

L4L5T9

TEL: 416-856-3030 TELEX:

MR. RICHARD PIATTI

CONNAUGHT LABORATORIES LTD.

1755 STEELES AVE. W.

WILLOWDALE

ONT. M2R3T4

TEL: 416-667-2701 TELEX: 06-22184

MR. T. ROONEY

CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA)LTD. (PLASTIC)

SEE ... PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD.

CONVERDIS INC.

C.P. 1559

BERTHIERVILLE

QUE .

JOK 1AO

TEL: 514-836-7026 TELEX:

M. JACQUES CHEVRETTE

COULTER ELECTRONICS OF CANADA, LTD.

905 CENTURY DR.

BURLINGTON ONT.

L7L5J8

TEL: 416-639-4701 TELEX: 061-8511

KAREN GARDNER

COUREY GEORGE INC.

SEE GEORGE COUREY INC .

CRAIN R.L. INC.

SEE R.L. CRAIN INC.

CRESTLINE COACH LIMITED

802 - 57TH ST.E.

SASKATOON SASK.

S7K5Z1

TEL: 306-934-8844 TELEX:

MR. PETER FUNK

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

161 ALDEN RD.

MARKHAM

DNT.

L3R3W7

TEL: 416-475-7714 TELEX: 06-986989

MR. J. HARLEY MASSE

PRODUCTS

[E] STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS)
[E] STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, LOW INTENSITY
[E] STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN RELIEF, TENSION)

[E] ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR

[E] LIFT, PATIENT

LIFT, STAIR CLIMBING
[E] LIFT, WHEELCHAIR

WHEELCHAIR, STAIR CLIMBING

CULTURE MEDIA, SYNTHETIC CELL AND TISSUE CULTURED ANIMAL AND HUMAN CELLS

[E] ENZYME IMMUNDASSAY, OTHER

[E] TEST, IDENTIFICATION, HEPATITIS B ANTIGEN

[E] WRAP. STERILIZATION

DETERGENT

DILUENT, BLOOD CELL

FLUID, RED CELL LYSING

[E] AMBULANCE

[E] TRANSPORT, PATIENT, POWERED

CANNULA, CATHETER

CANNULA, HEMODIALYSIS

CANNULA, INJECTION

CATHETER, ARTERIAL

CATHETER, CONDUCTION, ANESTHESIA

CATHETER, FEMORAL, DIALYSIS

CATHETER, HEMODIALYSIS

CRITIKON CANADA INC.

PRODUCTS

CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS CATHETER, INTRAVENOUS, CENTRAL CATHETER, PERCUTANEOUS CATHETER, PERFUSION CATHETER, PERITONEAL DIALYSIS, SINGLE USE CATHETER, PERITONEAL, LONG-TERM INDWELLING CATHETER, PERITONEO-VENOUS CATHETER, VASCULAR, LONG-TERM INTRODUCER, CATHETER NEEDLE, INTRAVENOUS

CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC.

105 RUE PORT-ROYAL QUEST MONTREAL QUEBEC H3L2A8 TEL: 514-381-2338 TELEX: 055-60477 MR. ALEC DIAMOND

CURTIS PRODUCTS LIMITED

P.O. BOX 2011 COBOURG ONTARIO K9A4P9

TEL: 416-372-2184 TELEX: 06-981177

MR. LENNARD DONKER

CUSTOM REHABILITATION EQUIPMENT CO.

R.R. #1 POWASSAN ONT POH1ZO

TEL: 705-724-3931 TELEX:

MR. DAVE GOSSELIN

[E] CART, FOODSERVICE [E] DISPENSER, ICE

[E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] REFRIGERATOR, FOODSERVICE

[E] STATION, NOURISHMENT
[E] TRAY, FOODSERVICE

[E] CHAIR. OTHER

[E] BOARD, LAP. WHEELCHAIR [E] BOARD, SCOOTER, PRONE [E] BUMPER GUARD, CORNER [E] CABINET, OTHER [E] CART, OTHER [E] CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT [E] CHAIR, REHABILITATION [E] CHAIR, WITH CASTERS [E] COMMODE (TOILET) [E] EXERCISE STAIR [E] FURNITURE, GENERAL
[E] PLINTH [E] RAMP, WHEELCHAIR [E] STOOL, BEDSIDE
[E] TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT

[E] TABLE, OTHER

[E] TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED [E] TABLE, PHYSICAL THERAPY

CUSTOMFAB

SEE....NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC.

CUSTOMFAB NORTHERN INC

SEE NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC.

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

2255 SHEPPARD AVE. E. WILLOWDALE ONT. M2J4Y5 TEL: 416-498-9405 TELEX: 06-966602 MR. D.P. LAWSON, DIRECTOR CORPORATE DEVELOPMENT

SUTURE UNIT. AUTOMATIC (STAPLER) SUTURE, ABSORBABLE SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, NATURAL

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYGLYCOLIC

ACID

SUTURE, CATGUT SUTURE, COTTON

CYANAMID CANADA INC.

PRODUCTS

SUTURE, LINEN
SUTURE, MULTIFILAMENT STEEL
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SILK
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, STEEL,
MONOFILAMENT/MULTIFILAMENT
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC,
POLYETHYLENE
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC,
POLYPROPYLENE
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYAMIDE
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYAMIDE
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER
SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER
SUTURE, POLYESTER
SUTURE, POLYESTER
SUTURE, POLYETHYLENE
SUTURE, SILK
SUTURE, STAINLESS STEEL

CYBERFLUOR INC.

179 JOHN ST. 4TH FLOOR
TORONTO
ONT.

M5T1X4
TEL: 416-977-5450 TELEX: O6-22335
MR. T. PAUL COLFORD, DIRECTOR SALES &
MARKETING

[E] ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, FLUORESCENCE IMMUNDASSAY

D.C.N. INC., PLASTIQUE SEE....PLASTIQUE DCN INC.

D.G. HENDERSON & ASSOCIATES LTD.
2081 DXFORD ST. E.
LONDON
ONTARIO
N5V2Z7
TEL: 519-451-9920 TELEX:
MR. DALE G. HENDERSON P.ENG.

[E] STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR, FUNCTIONAL

D'USINAGE ESTAMPRO INC., ATELIER SEE....ATELIER D'USINAGE ESTAMPRO INC.

DAFOE AND DAFOE INC.
P.O. BOX 365
BRANTFORD
ONT.
N3T5N3
TEL: 519-759-5952 TELEX: 061-81148
MR. MICHAEL J. YANCHUS

DALZELL AND POTTS LTD.

44 PRINCESS ST.
4TH FL. RYAN BLDG.
WINNIPEG
MAN. R3B1K2
TEL: 204-942-6229 TELEX:
MR. W.G. COPSEY

[E] DIAPER, ADULT
[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
[E] PAD, MENSTRUAL, SCENTED
[E] PAD, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED
[E] SWABS, COTTON

[E] BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM
[E] BIB
[E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL
[E] BINDER, PERINEAL
[E] BINDER, SCULTETUS
[E] BLANKET, INFANT
[E] COAT, LABORATORY
[E] DIAPER, ADULT
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
[E] GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE

DALZELL AND POTTS LTD.

PRODUCTS

- [E] GOWN, OTHER
 [E] GOWN, PATIENT
- [E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE
- [E] GOWN, SURGICAL
 [E] PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE)
 [E] SHEET, DRAPE
- [E] SHEET, OPERATING ROOM [E] SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE [E] SUIT, SURGICAL [E] TOWEL, SURGICAL

DANTRADE INTERNATIONAL LTD.

18140 - 107 AVE. EDMONTON ALBERTA T5S1K5

TEL: 403-483-6395 TELEX: 037-3720

MR. ROGER E. POLLOK

[E] CART, OTHER

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

DARCOR CASTERS

SEE....DARNELL INC.

DARNELL INC.

7 STAFFORDSHIRE PLACE TORONTO ONT

M8W1T1

TEL: 416-255-8563 TELEX: 06-984568

MR. ROBERT SMOLLET

[E] CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT

FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT

[E] CHAIR, WITH CASTERS

DATA BUSINESS FORMS LTD.

2 SHAFTSBURY LANE BRAMPTON DNT. L6T3X7

TEL: 416-791-3151 TELEX:

MR. A.R. GARDINER, VICE-PRESIDENT MARKETING

DATAFILE LTD

130 SPARKS AVE WILLOWDALE ONT M2H2\$4

TEL: 416-497-1552 TELEX:

MR. JIM AYRE

DCL

SEE....DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTO.

DCN INC., PLASTIQUE

SEE....PLASTIQUE DCN INC.

DEB SWARFEGA INC.

P.O. BOX 730 WATERFORD ONT

NOE 1YO

TEL: 519-443-8697 TELEX: 061-81179

MR. D. PATTERSON

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER

DECD LAM INC.

SEE . . . DECD-LAM INC .

PRODUCTS

DECO-LAM INC.

2145 RUE LAVOISIER PARC JEAN-TALON NORD

STE-FOY

QUE. G1N4B2

TEL: 418-527-2544 TELEX: 051-31628

M. JEAN-CLAUDE GIGUERE

DELVAN MANUFACTURING (1980) LTD.

2010 ALBERTA ST.

VANCOUVER B.C.

V5Y3T5

TEL: 604-873-4377 TELEX:

MR. BERNIE BLOUIN

DENTECH PRODUCTS LTD.

2120 PARAMOUNT CRES.

CLEARBROOK B.C.

V2S5N5

TEL: 604-852-6911 TELEX:

MR. ANTON SIMOR

DESIGN MARBLE DIV. N.&R. CONSTRUCTION

1041 ERIN ST

WINNIPEG MAN

R3G2X1

TEL: 204-786-3391 TELEX:

MR. NORM MULLER

DEXTRAN PRODUCTS LTD

421 COMSTOCK RD.

SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1L2H5

TEL: 416-755-2231 TELEX: 06-963599

MR. GEORGE USHER

DG HENDERSDN & ASSOCIATES LTD.

SEE....D.G. HENDERSON & ASSOCIATES LTD.

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD.

16 FIRST STREET

WEST ROYALTY INDUSTRIAL PARK

CHARLOTTETOWN P.E.I.

C1E1BO

TELEX: 014-44173 TEL: 902-566-1396

DR. J. REGIS DUFFY PH. D.

[E] CABINET, LABORATORY

[E] CABINET, DTHER
[E] COMMODE (TOILET)
[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] RAIL, COMMODE

[E] CABINET, OTHER [E] CABINET, WARMING

[E] CART, OTHER

[E] CUSPIDOR

[E] MIXING SLAB

[E] OPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT

BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL)

[E] SERA, ANIMAL

[E] ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE, SPEC. REAGENT/ETHANOL ENZYME MET.

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, GAMMA GLOBULIN

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGA, PEROXIDASE [E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, IGG, PEROXIDASE

[E] BROMCRESOL GREEN DYE-BINDING, ALBUMIN [E] CALIBRATOR, PRIMARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY

[E] CALIBRATOR, SECONDARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY [E] CALIBRATOR, SURROGATE, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY [E] CATALYTIC METHOD, AMYLASE

[E] CATALYTIC METHOD, AST/SGOT
[E] CATALYTIC METHOD, CREATINE PHOSPHOKINASE

[E] COLORIMETRIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL

TRANSPEPTIDASE

[E] COLORIMETRIC METHOD, TRIGLYCERIDES

[E] COLORIMETRY, ACETAMINOPHEN
[E] COLORIMETRY, SALICYLATE
[E] CONDUCTIVITY RATE, UREA NITROGEN

[E] CONTROL, ANALYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)
[E] CONTROL, ELECTROLYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)

DIAGNOSTIC CHEMICALS LTD.

PRODUCTS

[E] CONTROL, MULTI-ANALYTE, ALL KINDS (ASSAYED AND UNASS.) [E] CREATINE PHOSPHATE KINASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM) [E] CRESOLPHTHALEIN COMPLEXONE, CALCIUM
[E] ENZYMATIC ESTERASE-OXIDASE, CHOLESTEROL [E] ENZYMATIC METHOD, ALCOHOL DEHYDROGENASE, ULTRAVIOLET [E] ENZYMATIC, CARBON-DIOXIDE [E] HEXOKINASE, GLUCOSE [E] KINETIC METHOD, GAMMAGLUTAMYL TRANSPEPTIOASE [E] L-GLUTAMYLNITROANILIDE/GLYCYLGLYCINE, GGTP [E] LACTATE DEHYDROGENASE REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM) [E] LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, CHDLESTEROL VIA ESTERASE-OXI. [E] LDL & VLDL PRECIPITATION, HDL [E] NAD REDUCTION/NADH OXIDATION, CPK OR ISOENZYMES [E] NAD REDUCTION/NADH DXIDATION, LACTATE **DEHYDROGENASE** [E] NADH OXIDATION/NAD REDUCTION, AST/SGOT [E] NITROPHENYLPHOSPHATE, ALKALINE PHOSPHATASE OR ISDENZYMES [E] PHOSPHOROUS REAGENT (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, IRON (NON-HEME)
[E] PHOTOMETRIC METHOD, MAGNESIUM [E] REAGENT, ALBUMIN, COLORIMETRIC
[E] REAGENT, AMYLASE, COLORIMETRIC
[E] REAGENT, BILIRUBIN (TOTAL OR DIRECT TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, BLOOD UREA NITROGEN (BUN)
[E] REAGENT, CALCIUM (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] REAGENT, CHLORIDE (TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, CHOLESTERDL (TOTAL TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, CREATININE (TEST SYSTEM)
[E] REAGENT, GLUCOSE (TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, IRON (TEST SYSTEM) [E] REAGENT, NAD-NADH, ALCOHOL ENZYME METHOD [E] REAGENT, PROTEIN, TOTAL
[E] SERUM, BIOLOGICAL, GENERAL [E] SGOT, ULTRAVIOLET
[E] SGPT, ULTRAVIOLET
[E] STANDARD, LIPID [E] TEST, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN, SERUM [E] TEST, HUMAN CHRONIC GONADOTROPIN [E] THYMOLPHTHALEIN MONOPHOSPHATE, ACID **PHOSPHATASE** [E] UREASE AND GLUTAMIC DEHYDROGENASE, UREA **NITROGEN** [E] UREASE, PHOTOMETRIC, UREA NITROGEN [E] URICASE (COLORIMETRIC), URIC ACID

DIAGNOSTICS DIV. OF ALLELIX INC. SEE....ALLELIX INC., DIAGNOSTICS DIV.

DIVERSITY PRODUCTS LTD.

46 RUTTAN BAY
WINNIPEG MAN.
R3TOH6
TEL: 204-453-0573 TELEX:
MR. MORT LARSEN

[E] NURSE CALL SYSTEM

[E] URICASE (U.V.) URIC ACID

DIXON INDUSTRIES INC. (W.A.)

SEE...PLASTOFLEX

DOMINION BIOLOGICALS LIMITED

P.O. BOX 1035 TRURO N.S. B2N5G9 TEL: 902-895-2846 TELEX: 019-34581 MR. SAM BRUSHETT

DOMINION METALWARE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

56 CAYUGA AVE. MISSISSAUGA ONT. L5G4M3

TEL: 416-278-5293 TELEX: 06-960164 MR. O. MACDONALD

DOMINION TAPE OF CANADA LTD.

104 WILLIAM ST. CORNWALL ONT. K6H1J2

TEL: 613-932-6331 TELEX: 05-811543 MR. ROBERT J. CLARKE

DRUMMEX INC.

C.P. 426 DRUMMONDVILLE P.Q. J2B6W3 TEL: 819-477-2027 TELEX: M. J. SIGOUIN

DUBOIS CHEMICALS OF CANADA LTD. SEE.... VESTAL LABORATORIES

DUNGEY, FRED A., INCORPORATED SEE . . . FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED

DURETTE J.F. DIV. OF OCULO PLASTIK ENR. SEE.... OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE

DUSTBANE PRODUCTS LTD.

P.O. BOX 8381 OTTAWA ONT. K1G3K1 TEL: 613-745-6861 TELEX: MR. NORMAND PERRON

PRODUCTS

ANTI-HUMAN SERUM, MANUAL ANTISERUM, ABO BLOOD GROUPING BLOOD SCREENING SERUM POTENTIATOR, BLOOD ANTIBODY

[E] BED, ELECTRIC [E] BED, MANUAL

[E] BEORAIL

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC [E] CHAIR, OTHER

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL [E] TABLE, OVERBED

[E] AOHESIVE TAPE

[E] TAPE, ADHESIVE [E] TAPE, COTTON

[E] BIN, STORAGE

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING
[E] CART, LAUNDRY
[E] CART, OTHER

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID

[E] DISPENSER, SOAP [E] HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

[E] LINER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

[E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER

[E] TDILET TISSUE

DYNAMO AID MANUFACTURING LTD.

SEE....DYNAMO-AID MANUFACTURING LTD.

PRODUCTS

DYNAMO-AID MANUFACTURING LTD.

2363 PARENT AVENUE WINDSDR ONTARIO N8W2E6

TELEX: TEL: 519-252-2800 MR. LUIGI TOSTI, PRESIDENT [E] WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

E Z EM CANADA INC., THERAPEX DIV.

SEE....THERAPEX, DIV. OF E-Z-EM CANADA INC.

E.L. BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC.

P.O. BOX 8823 AWATTO DNT

K1G3J2 TEL: 613-727-5800 TELEX: MR. E.L. BRYENTON

[E] VISION, AID, OPTICAL, BATTERY-POWERED

E-Z-EM CANADA INC., THERAPEX DIV. SEE....THERAPEX, DIV. OF E-Z-EM CANADA INC.

EASTWOOD MANUFACTURING

P.O. BOX 35 **BROWNSVILLE** ONT. NOL 1CO

TEL: 519-866-3211 TELEX: MR. JIM HELSDON

CART, GAS CYLINDER (CARRIER)

ECKEL INDUSTRIES OF CANADA LIMITED

P.O. BOX 776 MORRISBURG ONT. KOC1XO

TEL: 613-543-2967 TELEX: 05-811550 MR. BLAKE NOON

[E] CHAMBER, ACCUSTIC [E] CHAMBER, ACCUSTIC, TESTING

EFOS INC.

966 PANTERA DR. UNIT 1 MISSISSAUGA DNTARIO L4W2S1

TEL: 416-629-1373 TELEX: 06-960197 MR. MICHAEL MOREAU

[E] CHAIR, DPERATIVE

[E] CURING UNIT, ACRYLIC
[E] ILLUMINATOR, ULTRAVIOLET
[E] LIGHT, FIBEROPTIC, DENTAL

[E] LIGHT, SURGICAL OPERATING, DENTAL

EL BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC.

SEE....E.L. BRYENTON & ASSOCIATES INC.

ELEC WESTERN MEDICAL DEVICES LTD.

2616 - 16TH ST. N.E. BAY #3 CALGARY ALTA.

TEL: 403-258-0412 TELEX: MR. DEAN KRAUSHAR

[E] MAGNETIC UNIT, THERAPEUTIC

T2E7J8

ELECTRO THERAPEUTIC DEVICES INC.

SEE....ELECTRO-THERAPEUTIC DEVICES INC.

PRODUCTS

ELECTRO-THERAPEUTIC DEVICES INC.

14- 570 HOOD RD. MARKHAM ONT.

L3R4G7

TEL: 416-475-8344 TELEX: 06-986576 MR. K.C. CHOONG

[E] STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN RELIEF, TENSION)

ELECTROMEO INTERNATIONAL LTEE

395 BOUL. INDUSTRIEL ST-EUSTACHE

QUE.

J7R5R3

TEL: 514-491-2100 TELEX: 05-835506 CLAIRE GARNEAU

[E] CINEANGIOGRAPH (CARDIAC CATHETERIZATION) [E] GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE,

3-PHASE

[E] RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC [E] RADIDGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, CHEST [E] RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, HEAD

[E] RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, IMAGE-INTENSIFIED

[E] RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT, SPECIAL PROCEDURE

ELEVABEC INC., LES ENTREPRISES SEE....LES ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC.

ELLIOT LAKE MANUFACTURING & RECYCLING

35-B PERINI RD. ELLIOT LAKE ONT. P5A2T1

TEL: 705-848-0094 TELEX: MRS. LEMBI BUCHANAN

GOWN, PATIENT

ELMAR COMPANY

SEE.... ELLIOT LAKE MANUFACTURING & RECYCLING

ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC., LES

SEE....LES ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC.

ENTREPRISES GALENICA INC. (LES)

C.P. 13 STE-THERESE QUE. J7E4H7

TEL: 514-437-3111 TELEX: 05-25134 DR. J.R. MARCOTTE

[E] ANDSCOPE, NON-POWERED
[E] SPECULUM, VAGINAL, NONMETAL

ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC., LES

SEE . . . LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC .

EQUIPEMENT DE TRANSMISSION IND. INC.

500 RUE DESROCHERS VILLE VANIER QUE. G1M1C2

TELEX: 051-3835 TEL: 418-681-0667 M. MARC VAUGEDIS

WHEELCHAIR, POWERED

EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC.

445 BOUL. INDUSTRIEL ST-EUSTACHE

QUE. J7R5R3

TEL: 514-472-6620 MR. ERVIN MAK TELEX: 05-835550

EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.

SEE....LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.

ESCALATEURS ATLAS (1979) LTEE (LES)

SEE . . . LES ESCALATEURS ATLAS (1979) LTEE

ETHICON LTD.

1421 LANSDOWNE ST. W. PETERBOROUGH

ONT. **K9J7B9**

TEL: 705-743-2220 TELEX: 06-962832 MR. K.M. SKORETZ, DIR. OF MFG.

EUROCLEAN CANADA INC.

866 LANGS DR. CAMBRIDGE ONT. N3H2N7

TEL: 519-653-8880 TELEX: 069-59481

MR. W.J. CARSON

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADA LTEE

2955 2965 BOUL. PITFIELD ST-LAURENT QUEBEC

TEL: 514-337-9423 TELEX: M. MICHEL THEBERGE

PRODUCTS

[E] ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, ELECTROLYTE

[E] ANALYZER, CHEMISTRY, PHOTOMETRIC, DISCRETE CALIBRATOR, PRIMARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY CALIBRATOR, SECONDARY, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY CALIBRATOR, SURROGATE, CLINICAL CHEMISTRY

APPLIER, CLIP

APPLIER, SURGICAL, CLIP

CLIP, SUTURE KIT, SUTURE

LOCK, WIRE, AND LIGATURE, INTRAORAL

STAPLE, REMOVABLE (SKIN)

STAPLER, SURGICAL

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, NATURAL

SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC SUTURE, ABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC SUTURE, CATGUT

SUTURE, COTTON

SUTURE, LINEN

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, OPHTHALMIC

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SILK SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, STEEL,

MONOFILAMENT/MULTIFILAMENT SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC,

POLYPROPYLENE

SUTURE, NONABSORBABLE, SYNTHETIC, POLYESTER

SUTURE, NYLON (POLYAMIDE)

SUTURE, OTHER SUTURE, POLYESTER SUTURE, POLYPROPYLENE MONOFILAMENT

SUTURE, SILK

SUTURE, STAINLESS STEEL TAPE, COTTON

TAPE, UMBILICAL

WIRE, LIGATURE

[E] WASHER/STERILIZER
[E] WASHER, BODY WASTE RECEPTACLE

[E] WASHER, UTENSIL

WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

H451L6

EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADIAN LTD.

111 SNIDERCROFT RD. CONCORD ONTARIO L4K2J8

TEL: 416-669-2381 TELEX: 06-964539

MR. KLAUS F. SCHACHER

EVEREST AND JENNINGS CANADA LTEE SEE.... EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADA LTEE

EXECUTIVE DENTAL SUPPLY LTD. 3220 ALLAN RD. NORTH VANCOUVER B.C. V7J3C5 TEL: 604-987-9230 TELEX: MR. TOMAS SOLTESZ

PRODUCTS

[E] ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT

[E] ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR

[E] ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, & WHEELCHAIR

[E] ATTACHMENT, COMMODE, WHEELCHAIR ATTACHMENT, NARROWING, WHEELCHAIR [E] BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL)

[E] BED CRADLE

BELT, WHEELCHAIR BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR

CHAIR, BATH

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED

[E] COMMODE (TOILET)

[E] COMMODE SEAT

[E] COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)

[E] FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] SCOOTER (MOTORIZED 3-WHEELED VEHICLE)
[E] STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL

[E] STRETCHER, WHEELED, POWERED [E] WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL [E] WHEELCHAIR, POWERED

```
[E] CABINET, DENTAL
[E] CHAIR, DENTAL
[E] CHAIR, DENTAL, WITH UNIT
[E] CHAIR, OPERATIVE
[E] CHAIR, SURGICAL, AC-POWERED
[E] CUSPIDOR
```

[E] ASPIRATOR, DENTAL (VACUUM PUMP EVACUATOR)

ENGINE, DENTAL

[E] EVACUATOR, ORAL CAVITY

[E] LAMP, SURGICAL [E] LIGHT, DENTAL

[E] LIGHT, SURGICAL OPERATING, DENTAL [E] LIGHT, SURGICAL, CEILING MOUNTED [E] OPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT

[E] PUMP, SUCTION OPERATORY [E] REGULATOR, SUCTION, SURGICAL

[E] STAND, OPERATING ROOM INSTRUMENT (MAYO)

[E] STOOL, DENTAL

[E] STOOL, OPERATING ROOM, ADJUSTABLE

[E] SUCTION APPARATUS, OPERATING ROOM, WALL VACUUM POWERED

[E] TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED

[E] TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, MECHANICAL
[E] TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC
[E] TABLE, SURGICAL WITH ORTHOPEDIC ACCESSORIES, AC-POWERED

[E] TABLE, SURGICAL, HYDRAULIC [E] TABLE, SURGICAL, INSTRUMENT

EXI ELECTRONICS MANUFACTURING SEE....DIVERSITY PRODUCTS LTD.

FABTRON CORP.

225 MDNTPELLIER VILLE ST-LAURENT

QUE . H4N2G3

TEL: 514-744-3355 TELEX: 08-827788

M. RDBERT FONTAINE

FARO MEDICAL TECHNOLOGIES INC. 2875 SABDURIN STREET ST-LAURENT

QUEBEC H451M9

TEL: 514-336-6063 TELEX: 05562171

DR. GREGDRY A. FRASER PH.D.

FAUTEUILS NAPIERVILLE INC.

397 RUE MARCHAND NAPIERVILLE QUE .

J0J1L0

TEL: 514-245-7524 TELEX:

M. RDBERT HEBERT

FEDERAL PIONEER LIMITED

P.D. BDX 336 REGINA

SASK. S4P3A1

TEL: 306-525-3351 TELEX: 071-2250

MR. DON WEAVER

FIBRE DE VERRE ST-DOMINIQUE INC.

500 RUE PRINCIPALE ST-DDMINIQUE

QUE.

JOH1LO

TEL: 514-773-4530 TELEX:

M. SERGE MC DERMOTT

FISHER SCIENTIFIC, DIV. ALLIED CDA. INC.

P.D. BDX 9200 TERMINAL

DTTAWA DNT. K1G4A9

TEL: 613-226-8874

TELEX: 053-3672

MR. L.W. JAMES SLATTERY

PRODUCTS

BAG, DRAINAGE (INCONTINENCE)

CATHETER, ASPIRATION

DRAINAGE SYSTEM, URINE, CLDSED

DRAPE, SURGICAL

DRAPE, SURGICAL, DISPDSABLE DRESS, SCRUB, DISPDSABLE

GLDVES, SURGICAL, PLASTIC SURGERY

GDWN, DPERATING RDDM, DISPDSABLE

KIT, CATHETERIZATION, STERILE URETHRAL KIT, CATHETERIZATION, URINARY

KIT, GAVAGE, INFANT, STERILE

KIT, IRRIGATIDN, STERILE KIT, IRRIGATIDN, URINARY KIT, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, DISPDSABLE

KIT, SUTURE
KIT, SUTURE REMDVAL
KIT, URINARY DRAINAGE CDLLECTION

MASK, SURGICAL

PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE)

SHEET, DPERATING RDDM SUIT, SCRUB, DISPDSABLE

DYNAMDMETER, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, ELECTRONIC ISDKINETIC TESTING AND EVALUATION SYSTEM

[E] WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL

[E] PLUG, ELECTRICAL

[E] POWER SYSTEM, ISDLATED

[E] RECEPTACLE, ELECTRICAL

BATH, HYDRD-MASSAGE (WHIRLPDDL)

[E] DISH, PETRI

[E] TEST TUBE
[E] VIAL, LIQUID SCINTILLATION COUNTING

FITZGERALD MCAVOY WIRE GOODS LIMITED

49 BRYDON DR. REXDALE

ONT M9W4N3

TEL: 416-743-7526 TELEX:

MR. G.T. KEHDE

FLEETLINE INDUSTRIES LTD.

749 WALL ST. WINNIPEG MAN. R3G2T6

TEL: 204-775-1025 TELEX:

MR. H. EVANS

FLEETLINE MANUFACTURING LTD.

SEE....FLEETLINE INDUSTRIES LTO.

FORMEDICA LTD.

SEE....FORMEDICA LTEE

FORMEDICA LTEE

1481 BEGIN SAINT-LAURENT QUE. H4R1V8

TEL: 514-336-4821 TELEX: 05561811

MME FRANCINE PLEAU

PRODUCTS

[E] CAGE, ANIMAL

[E] CHAIR, DENTAL

[E] OPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT

[E] RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC, DENTAL

[E] BELT, LUMBOSACRAL

[E] BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)
BELT, WHEELCHAIR
[E] BINDER, ANKLE

[E] BINDER, T [E] BINDER, WRIST

CANE

CANE, SAFETY WALK

[E] COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK CRUTCH

CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)

[E] HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION, ORTHOPEDIC

[E] IMMOBILIZER, ANKLE [E] IMMOBILIZER, ARM [E] IMMOBILIZER, CERVICAL

[E] IMMOBILIZER, ELBOW
[E] IMMOBILIZER, KNEE
[E] IMMOBILIZER, SHOULDER

[E] IMMOBILIZER, WRIST

PAD, CRUTCH

[E] PILLOW, CERVICAL

[E] PROTECTOR, FINGER

SLING, ARM
SLING, ARM, OVERHEAD SUPPORTED
[E] SLING, KNEE

[E] SLING, LEG

SPLINT, CLAVICLE
[E] SPLINT, MOLDED, ALUMINUM

[E] SPLINT, MOLDED, PLASTIC

[E] SPLINT, OTHER
[E] STOCKINETTE
[E] STRAP, CLAVICLE
SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL
[E] SUPPORT, ANKLE
SUPPORT, ARM

[E] SUPPORT, BACK

[E] SUPPORT, CLAVICLE
[E] SUPPORT, ELBOW
[E] SUPPORT, FOOT

[E] SUPPORT, HAND
SUPPORT, HOT/COLD PACK
SUPPORT, KNEE
SUPPORT, LEG
SUPPORT, HOT/COLD PACK

SUPPORT, WRIST

TIP, CANE, CRUTCH AND WALKER TIP, CRUTCH, RUBBER

FORTRESS SCIENTIFIC LTO.

3750 CHESSWOOD DRIVE DOWNSVIEW ONTARIO

M3J2W6

TEL: 416-636-8000 TELEX: 062-18739 MR. MICHAEL O. SMITH, PRESIDENT

FOSTER REFRIGERATOR OF CANADA LTO.

6503 NORTHAM DR. MISSISSAUGA

DNT.

L4V1J5

TELEX: 06-968698 TEL: 416-678-0266 MR. ARMONO SMITH

FRANK W. HORNER INC.

P.O. BOX 959 STATION 'A' MONTREAL P.Q.

H3C2W6

TEL: 514-731-3931 TELEX: 05-25219 MR. Y. BEAUDOIN, EXPORT SUP.

FRAPPIER DIAGNOSTIC INC.

C.P. 310

VILLE DE LAVAL

QUE.

H7N4Z9

TEL: 514-687-5010 TELEX: 055-62171

M. JEAN FRANCOIS RAYMOND

FREO A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED

2429 KENNEDY RD.

AGINCOURT

ONT. M1T3H2

TEL: 416-293-9580 TELEX:

MR. BERT BAKER, DIRECTOR OF MARKETING

- [E] ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] SCOOTER (MOTORIZED 3-WHEELED VEHICLE)
- [E] WHEELCHAIR, POWERED
- [E] FREEZER, BLOOD CELL
- [E] FREEZER, BLOOD PLASMA
- [E] FREEZER, BLOOD STORAGE
- [E] REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK
 [E] REFRIGERATOR, MORGUE, WALK-IN
- [E] AGGLUTINATION METHOD, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN
- [E] ANTISERUM, LATEX AGGLUTINATION, CRYPTOCOCCUS NEGEORMANS
- [E] EXOENZYME, MULTIPLE, STREPTOCOCCAL
- [E] KIT, PREGNANCY TEST, OVER THE COUNTER, HCG
- [E] TEST, ALPHA-FETOPROTEIN RIA TEST, C-REACTIVE PROTEIN
- [E] TEST, DIRECT AGGLUTINATION, TOXOPLASMA GONDII
- [E] TEST, HUMAN CHORIONIC GONADOTROPIN, SERUM
- [E] TEST, HUMAN CHRONIC GONADOTROPIN
- [E] TEST, INFECTIOUS MONONUCLEOSIS
- [E] TEST, RHEUMATOID FACTOR
 [E] TEST, SYSTEMIC LUPUS ERYTHEMATOSUS
- [E] ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL

- [E] COAGULASE PLASMA, HUMAN, HORSE AND RABBIT
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIBIDTIC ASSAY
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC NEISSERIA
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, MULTIPLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND
 - DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, PROPAGATING TRANSPORT
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND
- NON-DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH

- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SINGLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS
 [E] KIT, IDENTIFICATION, NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAF
- [E] KIT, QUALITY CONTROL
- [E] TEST, SYPHILIS (RPR OR VDRL)
- [E] COLUMN, LIQUID CHROMATOGRAPHY
- [E] FERMENTATION EQUIPMENT
- [E] PUMP, INFUSION, LABORATORY
- [E] PUMP, LABORATORY

FREDERICK PURDUE INC.

SEE....PURDUE FREDERICK INC.

PRODUCTS

FROST PRODUCTS LIMITED

150A CHATHAM ST. HAMILTON ONTARIO L8P2B6

TEL: 416-527-2908 TELEX: 061-8752

MR. WARREN BIGGAR

[E] BASIN, WASH

[E] BATHTUB

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING

[E] CART, LAUNDRY

[E] COMMODE (TOILET) [E] DISPENSER, SOAP

[E] RACK, BEDPAN

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] RAIL, COMMODE [E] SINK, HOSPITAL

FULLERTON SHERWOOD ENGINEERING LTD.

6450 VAN DEEMTER COURT MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO

L5T1S1 TEL: 416-671-0656

TELEX: 06-968905

MR. J.E. SHERWOOD

[E] CHAMBER, HYPERBARIC OXYGEN

FUNCRAFT VEHICLES (1981) LIMITED

P.O. BOX 697 CAMBRIDGE ONT. N1R5W6

TEL: 519-621-9310 TELEX:

MR. GARY BAVERSTOCK

[E] AMBULANCE

FUTURE FOAM INDUSTIRES (1987) INC.

2916D - 19TH ST. N.E. CALGARY ALTA. **T2E6Y9**

TEL: 403-291-5275 TELEX:

MR. IRVING BAILEY

CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)

G.A. HARDIE & CO. LIMITED

3 DORCHESTER AVE. TORONTO ONT.

M8Z4W2

TEL: 416-259-8461

TELEX: MR. G.E. HARDIE

BLANKET, INFANT COVER, MATTRESS CURTAIN, CUBICLE DRESSING, OTHER GOWN, SURGICAL LINEN, BED MATTRESS, BED

G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED P.O. BOX 34

STATION U

THE QUEEN ELIZABETH WAY TORONTO ONTARIO, M8Z5M8

TELEX: 06-967612 TEL: 416-259-2321

MR. SAM TUGHAN

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING
[E] CART, LAUNDRY
[E] CART, SUPPLY

[E] DISPENSER, SOAP

[E] HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] RAIL, COMMODE

G.S. MANUFACTURING

745 BAKER CRES. KINGSTON

ONT. K7M6P5

TEL: 613-389-7026 TELEX:

MR. GEORGE GRAVES

GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY

3960 JACOMBS RD. RICHMOND

B.C.

V6V1X4

TEL: 604-273-0441 TELEX: 043-55856

MR. NORMAN E. WRIGHT

GEEN, HARRY, ASSOCIATES LIMITED SEE....HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED

GENIE AUDIO INC.

9670 RUE PELOQUIN MONTREAL

QUEBEC

H2C2J4

TEL: 514-388-9212 TELEX: 05560278

GINETTE ETHIER

GEORGE COUREY INC.

5550 FERRIER

VILLE MONT-ROYAL QUE .

H4P1M2

TEL: 514-342-6315

TELEX: MR. GREG FERRI

GH WOOD AND COMPANY LIMITED

SEE....G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITED

GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.

395 RUE ST-VALIER GRANBY

QUE.

J2G7Y1

TEL: 514-378-7941 TELEX:

MR. SIDNEY ITZKOWITZ

PRODUCTS

CART, FOODSERVICE

CART, LAUNDRY

CART, MULTIPURPOSE

CART, OTHER

CART, SUPPLY

CONTRACT MANUFACTURING

[E] BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM

[E] BINDER, SCULTETUS

[E] BLANKET, FIRE [E] BLANKET, INFANT

[E] COAT, LABORATORY

[E] COVER, ARM BOARD [E] COVER, BEDPAN

[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE

[E] CDVER, URINAL

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE [E] CURTAIN, SHOWER

[E] DIAPER, ADULT

[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC

[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION [E] GOWN, OTHER

[E] GDWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE

[E] INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)
[E] LINEN, BED

[E] RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)

[E] RESTRAINT, WRIST/HAND

[E] SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE [E] WRAP, STERILIZATION

[E] WRAPPER, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT (STERILE)

[E] AUDIOMETER
[E] CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC

[E] CHAMBER, ACOUSTIC, TESTING

. [E] HEARING-AID

[E] GOWN, PATIENT

[E] INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)

[E] INCONTINENCE PANT

BED, ELECTRIC

BED, MANUAL

BED, OBESE

BED, PEDIATRIC (CRIB)

BEDRAIL

BOARD, BED

MATTRESS, BED

MATTRESS, WATER

MATTRESS, WATER, TEMPERATURE REGULATED

GOLDEN GONG LTD. 46 MANDALAY DR. WINNIPEG MANITOBA R2X2Z2 TEL: 204-694-0460

TELEX: MR. EDWIN CHAN

GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

215 HERBERT ST. GANANOQUE ONTARIO K7G2Y7

TEL: 613-382-4733

TELEX: 066-3216

MR. V.J. POPE

GS MANUFACTURING

SEE....G.S. MANUFACTURING

H.&A. MUI ENTERPRISES INC., MUI SCI. DIV SEE.... MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

H.B. TECHNIQUES INC., LES EQUIPEMENTS

H.F. SCIENTIFIC CANADA INC.

SEE.... HF SCIENTIFIC CANADA INC.

H.G. KALISH INC. 165 ONEIDA DR.

POINTE CLAIRE QUE.

H9R1A9

TEL: 514-694-2390 TELEX: 05-822774

MR. HARRY G. KALISH

H&A MUI ENTER. INC., MUI SCIENTIFIC DIV.

SEE ... MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

HALCYON WATERBED COMPANY

SEE....HALCYON WATERBED INC. (ANDICO MFG LTD)

HALCYON WATERBED INC. (ANDICO MFG LTD)

355 CHAMPAGNE DR.

DOWNSVIEW

DNT.

M3J2C6

TEL: 416-636-7300 TELEX: 06218814

MR. ANDRE KOCSIS

PRODUCTS

[E] BANDAGE, TUBULAR GLOVE, PRESSURE GLOVES, OTHER GLOVES, UTILITY MITT, PATIENT

PRESSURE PAD, ALTERNATING, REUSABLE RETAINER, BANDAGE (ELASTIC NET)

SOCK, STUMP COVER

CABLE/LEAD, ECG CABLE, ELECTRODE

CURRENT LIMITER, PATIENT LEADS

DETECTOR, ETHYLENE-DXIDE LEAKAGE DOSIMETER, ETHYLENE OXIDE

ELECTRODE, ELECTROCARDIDGRAPH

ELECTRODE, OTHER

GEL, ELECTROD, ELECTROCARDIOGRAPH

GEL, ELECTRODE, TENS

GEL, ULTRASONIC COUPLING GEL, ULTRASONIC TRANSMISSION RECORDER, PAPER CHART

SEE . . . LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC .

[E] COUNTER, PILL

[E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] MATTRESS, WATER

[E] MATTRESS, WATER, TEMPERATURE REGULATED

HANGER, J.E., INC.

SEE....J.E. HANGER OF MONTREAL INC.

PRODUCTS

HARDIE & CO. LIMITED, G.A.

SEE....G.A. HARDIE & CD. LIMITED

HARRY GEEN ASSOCIATES LIMITED

50 DYNAMIC DR. UNIT 3

SCARBOROUGH

DNT. M1V2W2

TEL: 416-293-8200

TELEX: 065-25456

MR. J. DAVID KENNEDY

BATHTUB

[E] COUNTER, PILL

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID
[E] IMMOBILIZER, ARM RAIL, BATH

RAIL, COMMODE
[E] RAIL, WALL SIDE

[E] SPLINT, TRACTION

HB TECHNIQUES INC., LES EQUIPEMENTS

SEE . . . LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.

HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV OF HEAR SAVER

P.D. BOX 39

GRIMSBY DNTARIO

L3M4G1

TEL: 416-945-2242 TELEX: 061-5161

MR. T.E. MALONEY

[E] CLIP, NOSE

[E] MASK, EYE

[E] PATCH, EYE

[E] PLUG, EAR

[E] PROTECTOR, HEARING (CIRCUMAURAL)
[E] PROTECTOR, HEARING (INSERT)
[E] SHIELD, EYE, OPHTHALMIC

HEAR SAVER, HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS DIV.

SEE....HEALTH SAVER PRODUCTS, DIV OF HEAR SAVER

HENDERSON INDUSTRIES

SEE....D.G. HENDERSON & ASSOCIATES LTD.

HENDERSON, D.G., & ASSOCIATES LTD.

SEE....D.G. HENDERSON & ASSOCIATES LTD.

HF SCIENTIFIC CANADA INC.

26 CONCOURSE GATE NEPEAN

ONT.

K2E7T7

TEL: 613-727-0440 TELEX:

MR. C.A. PILKINGTON

[E] BUFFER, PH
[E] SOLUTION, PH BUFFER

HIGA MANUFACTURING LTD.

P.O. BOX 91160

WEST VANCOUVER

B.C.

V7 V3N6

TEL: 604-922-5261 TELEX:

MR. LAWRENCE HIGA

HOME AID PRODUCTS DIV. OF MARTIN HUGHES

#9-111 ESNA PARK DR.

MARKHAM ONTARIO

L3R1H2

TEL: 416-477-8326 TELEX:

MR. DOUGLAS HUGHES

[E] REMOVER, CROWN

[E] CHAIR, BATH
[E] CHAIR, SHOWER

[E] RAIL, BATH

HOMEWARE DIV. DF TYE-SIL CORP. LTD.

120 INDUSTRY STREET

TORONTO

ONT. M6M4L8

TEL: 416-762-6606 TELEX:

MR. GEORGE MILO

HOOD COMPANY INC., THE

SEE . . . THE HOOD COMPANY INC .

HOOD INTERNATIONAL TRADING INC.

11016 - 166A ST.

EOMONTON

ALTA

T5P4H6

TEL: 403-489-0563 TELEX:

MS. SHARON FOWLER

HOOD THERMO-PAD MFG. LTD.

P.O. BOX 9 SITE 9

R.R.#8

EOMONTONALTA.

T5L4H8

TEL: 403-447-1780 TELEX:

MR. JDHN HODD

HOPLAB INC.

255 RUE OIEPPE

QUEBEC QUE.

G1N3M7

TEL: 418-681-0136 TELEX:

M. JACQUES BOUTIN

HORNER

SEE....FRANK W. HORNER INC.

HORNER INC., FRANK W. SEE....FRANK W. HDRNER INC.

HORNER METAL FABRICATING LTD.

7496 BATH RO. MISSISSAUGA

ONT

L4T 1L2

TEL: 416-676-1639 TELEX:

MR. THDMAS FLETCHER

HOSPITAL & KITCHEN EQUIPMENT LTD.

555 OAKOALE ROAD DOWNSVIEW ONT.

M3N1W7

TEL: 416-746-4300 TELEX: 065-27336

MR. STEVEN MCCORMACK

PRODUCTS

EXERCISER, BICYCLE

ROWING UNIT

[E] CUSHION, FOOT

[E] SUPPORT, FOOT

BDTTLE, HDT/CDLD WATER CDMPRESS, MDIST HEAT HYPOTHERMIA UNIT MDIST THERAPY PACK PACK, HOT OR COLO, REUSABLE PACK, HDT, CHEMICAL PACK, MOIST HEAT PAO, HEATING, CHEMICAL

[E] CABINET, INSTRUMENT
[E] CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL

[E] CABINET, WARMING
[E] WASHER, CART
[E] WASHER, UTENSIL

CHAMBER, CONSTANT TEMPERATURE (ENVIRONMENTAL) FREEZER, LABDRATORY, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] CONSOLE, PATIENT SERVICE

[E] HEADWALL SYSTEM (PATIENT ROOM)

HOUSE OF KRAFT ORTHOPAEDIC INSTITUTE

1820 CARLING AVE.

OTTAWA ONT K2A1E2

TEL: 613-729-3121 TELEX:

MS. ELLEN KRAFT

HYTEC MANUFACTURING LTD.

C-1 PALISADES R.R. #3 ARMSTRONG B.C. VOE 1BO

TEL: 604-546-3067 TELEX: 048-85264

MR. MICHAEL O'FALLON

I.D.C. TECTONICS LTD.

P.O. BOX 2104

STN "B"

ST. CATHARINES

ONT. L2M6P5

TEL: 416-684-0609 TELEX:

MR. RONALD QUEVILLON

I.M.P. GROUP LTD., PLASTICS DIVISION 2651 DUTCH VILLAGE ROAD

HALIFAX NOVA SCOTIA

B3L4T1

TEL: 902-453-2400 TELEX: 019-31474

MR. MICHAEL SPURR

I.S.T.-HEALTHCOMP INC.

SEE IST-HEALTHCOMP INC .

IBIOM INSTRUMENTS LTEE

6640 RUE BARRY

BROSSARD QUE.

J4Z1T8

TEL: 514-678-5468 TELEX: 05-25134

M. ANDRE CHOQUETTE

IDC TECTONICS LTD.
SEE....I.D.C. TECTONICS LTD.

IMARÇO DENTAL GROUP

SEE....ISLAND MARKETING CORP.

IMARCO MEDICAL GROUP

SEE . . . I SLAND MARKETING CORP.

IMP GROUP LTD., PLASTICS DIVISION

SEE....I.M.P. GROUP LTO., PLASTICS DIVISION

PRODUCTS

ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL

[E] JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL BRACE

[E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE PROSTHESIS, ARM PROSTHESIS, LEG

[E] BATH, STEAM

[E] BATHTUB

[E] WHEELCHAIR, POWERED

[E] WHEELCHAIR, SPECIAL GRADE

[E] KIT, ADMINISTRATION, INTRAVENOUS

[E] NEEDLE, INTRAVENOUS

[E] AUDIOVISUAL TRAINING MATERIAL

[E] CAMERA, IDENTIFICATION
[E] RECORDER, X-RAY IMAGE

IMPERIAL SURGICAL COMPANY SEE....PAJA COMPANY LIMITED

INDEPENDENT NEEDS CENTRE

300 DON PARK RO. UNIT 24

MARKHAM ONT.

L3R3A1

TEL: 416-479-1448 TELEX:

MR. R. MALLIN

INDUSTRIES JOHN LEWIS LTEE

SEE....JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED

INDUSTRIES PROMATEK LTD.

SEE PROMATEK INDUSTRIES LTD .

INGRAM & BELL INC.

20 BONO AVENUE DON MILLS

ONTARIO M3B1L9

TEL: 416-444-7381 TELEX: 06-966622

MR. G.A. CORNELIUS

INTERNATIONAL SCISSOR LTD.

1881 ROGERS ROAD PERTH . ONTARIO

K7H3E3

TEL: 613-267-4090 TELEX:

MR. CRAIG WORMALO

PRODUCTS

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR

[E] ADAPTOR, ORESSING [E] ADAPTOR, GROOMING ADAPTOR, RECREATIONAL

[E] ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, &

WHEELCHAIR

[E] BOARO, LAP, WHEELCHAIR BOARO, SCOOTER, PRONE

[E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)

[E] TRANSFER AID
[E] UTENSIL, FOOD

[E] BATH, PARAFFIN

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID
[E] GEL, ELECTRODE, ELECTRO-SURGICAL

[E] GEL, ELECTRODE, TENS
[E] GEL, ULTRASONIC COUPLING

[E] JELLY, CONTACT, FOR TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL

INSTRUMENT

[E] JELLY, LUBRICATING

[E] JELLY, LUBRICATING, TRANS-URETHRAL SURGICAL

INSTRUMENT

[E] KIT, CATHETER CARE

[E] KIT, CATHETERIZATION, STERILE URETHRAL [E] KIT, CATHETERIZATION, URINARY [E] KIT, ORESSING

[E] KIT, IRRIGATION, BLACOER
[E] KIT, IRRIGATION, PERINEAL
[E] KIT, IRRIGATION, STERILE

[Ē] KIT, IRRIGATION, URINARY [E] KIT, IRRIGATION, WOUND [E] KIT, PREP (SHAVE KIT)

[E] KIT, SAMPLING, BLOOD

[E] KIT, SKIN SCRUB

[E] KIT, SUTURE REMOVAL
[E] LOTION, SKIN CARE

[E] LUBRICANT, INSTRUMENT
[E] PARAFFIN. ALL FORMULATIONS

[E] REMOVER, ACHESIVE TAPE

[E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER

[E] SOLUTION, INSTRUMENT CLEANER

[E] SOLVENT, ACHESIVE TAPE

[E] STERILIZER, LIQUIO

[E] SWABS, ALCOHOL

[E] SYRINGE, IRRIGATING

[E] SCISSORS, EAR

[E] SCISSORS, NASAL

[E] SCISSORS, ORTHOPEDIC

[E] SCISSORS, TONSIL
[E] SCISSORS, WIRE CUTTING, ENT

ISLAND MARKETING CORP.

148 PADDDCK PLACE VICTRIA B.C.

V9B5G1

TEL: 604-727-6534 TELEX: 049-7347 MR. MICHAEL J. HORNER, PRESIDENT

IST-HEALTHCOMP INC.

250 DUNDAS ST. W. SUITE 200

TORONTO ONT. M5T2Z5

TEL: 416-598-2500

TELEX:

MR. J.O. DIKE

J. SLAWNER LTEE

5713 COTE-DES-NEIGES

MONTREAL

QUE. H3S1Y7

TEL: 514-731-3378 TELEX:

MR. SIMON SLAWNER

J. STERLING INDUSTRIES LTD.

349 BOWES ROAD UNIT 20

CONCORD ONTARIO

L4K1J3

TEL: 416-669-5578 TELEX:

MR. J. STERLING

J.E. HANGER OF MONTREAL INC.

5545 ST. JACQUES O.

MONTREAL QUEBEC

H4A2E3

TEL: 514-489-8214 TELEX:

MR. GINO BERRETTA, PRESIDENT

PRODUCTS

ALARM, REFRIGERATOR

CABLE/LEAD, TENS STIMULATOR, NERVE, TRANSCUTANEOUS (PAIN

RELIEF, TENSION)

[E] COMPUTER SOFTWARE

[E] FORM, COMPUTER [E] SERVICE, COMPUTER

ANKLET

BELT, LUMBOSACRAL BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)

BINDER, ANKLE CAGE, KNEE

COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK

CORSET

HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION, ORTHOPEDIC IMMOBILIZER, CERVICAL IMMOBILIZER, KNEE

ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL

ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL
DRTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID
ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE

ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL

ORTHOSIS, RIB FRACTURE, SOFT

ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT ORTHOSIS, THORACIC

PROSTHESIS, ARM

PROSTHESIS, FOOT ARCH PROSTHESIS, LEG

SHOE, CORRECTIVE

SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC

SPLINT, MOLDEO, PLASTIC STRAP, CLAVICLE

SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL

SUPPORT, ARCH SUPPORT, BACK SUPPORT, KNEE

SUPPORT, WRIST

[E] POLE, INTRAVENOUS

ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE

ORTHOSIS, DTHER

J.F. DURETTE DIV.OF OCULO-PLASTIK ENR.
SEE....OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE

PRODUCTS

J.J. NEWBERRY CDN. LTD. (GAULT BROTHERS)
SEE....GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY

J.W. WESTMAN INC.
6581 KITIMAT RD. UNIT #2
MISSISSAUGA
ONT.
L5N3T5
TEL: 416-821-3166 TELEX:
MR. ROBERT W. WESTMAN

[E] CHAIR, BATH
[E] RAIL, COMMODE

JE HANGER INC.

SEE....J.E. HANGER OF MONTREAL INC.

JENNINGS, EVEREST &, CANADA LTEE SEE....EVEREST & JENNINGS CANADA LTEE

JJ NEWBERRY CDN. LTD. (GAULT BROTHERS)
SEE....GAULT BROTHERS. DIV. OF J.J. NEWBERRY

JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED 10300 RAY LAWSON BLVD. VILLE D'ANJOU QUE. H1J1M1

TEL: 514-352-2950 TELEX: 05-828643 MR. HIRAL HOGUE

JOHNS SCIENTIFIC INC.

175 HANSON ST.
TORONTO ONTARIO

M4C1A7
TEL: 416-699-5555 TELEX:
MR. PAUL RICHARDS

[E] DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, DISPOSABLE
[E] DEPRESSOR, TONGUE, ENT, WOOD
[E] SPATULA, CERVICAL, CYTOLOGY

[E] BOTTLE, TISSUE CULTURE, ROLLER

[E] BURET
[E] COLUMN, CHROMATOGRAPHY
[E] COLUMN, LIQUID CHROMATOGRAPHY
[E] DROPPER, NOSE
[E] FLASK, DEWAR
[E] FLASK, SPINNER
[E] GRINDER, TISSUE
[E] LABWARE, BASIC, DISPOSABLE
[E] LABWARE, BASIC, REUSABLE
[E] LABWARE, BLOOD COLLECTION
[E] PIPETTE, PASTEUR
[E] PUMP, LABORATORY
[E] STILL, WATER
[E] SUPPLIES, BLOOD BANK
[E] TEST TUBE
[E] TUBE, BLOOD, COLLECTION
[E] TUBE, BLOOD, MICROCOLLECTION
[E] TUBE, BLOOD, MICROCOLLECTION
[E] TUBE, TISSUE CULTURE
[E] VIAL, LIQUID SCINTILLATION COUNTING

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC.
2155 PIE IX BLVD.
MONTREAL
QUE.
H1V2E4
TEL: 514-251-5131 TELEX: O5-828669
MR. REAL ARBOUR

[E] ADHESIVE TAPE
[E] ALLOY, AMALGAM
[E] APPLICATOR, ABSORBENT TIPPED
[E] APPLICATOR, COTTON
[E] BANDAGE, ADHESIVE
[E] BANDAGE, GAUZE
[E] BANDAGE, OTHER
[E] BANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENT
[E] BANDAGE, TRACTION
[E] BELT, SANITARY
[E] CAST

JOHNSON & JOHNSON INC.

PRODUCTS

- [E] COTTON BALL
- [E] COTTON, ROLL
- [E] FACIAL TISSUE [E] FLOSS, DENTAL
- [E] JELLY, LUBRICATING
- [E] LOTION, SKIN CARE
- [E] MEDICATED PAD [E] PACKING, SURGICAL (NASAL, VAGINAL)
- [E] PAD, BREAST
- [E] PAD, DRESSING
- [E] PAD, MENSTRUAL, SCENTED
 [E] PAD, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED
- [E] SPONGE, EXTERNAL

- [E] SPONGE, GAUZE [E] SPONGE, LAPAROTOMY [E] SPONGE, RAYON CELLULOSE
- [E] STOCKINETTE, CAST
- [E] TAMPON, MENSTRUAL, UNSCENTED
- [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE
- [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE, HYPOALLERGENIC
- [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF
- [E] TOOTHBRUSH, MANUAL [E] TOWEL, SURGICAL

JONES BOX AND LABEL CO. LIMITED

P.O. BOX 2697 LONDON ONTARIO

N6A4H5 TEL: 519-451-2100 TELEX: 064-78585

MR. C. FORD ROBINSON, GENERAL MANAGER

JULIEN ENTREPRISES INC., THE

SEE....LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC.

JULIEN INC., LES ENTREPRISES

SEE....LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC.

JW WESTMAN INC.

SEE....J.W. WESTMAN INC.

K.P.T. INC

SEE....KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.

KALISH CO. LTD., H.G.

SEE....H.G. KALISH INC.

KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.

38 ROBINTER DR.

WILLOWDALE

ONT.

M2M3R2

TEL: 416-222-2452 TELEX:

MR. A.D. KARAPITA

KINETICS FURNITURE

110 CARRIER DR.

REXDALE ONT. M9W5R1

TEL: 416-675-4300

TELEX: 069-89621

MR. J.D. GOOD

- [E] CONTAINER, MEDICATION, GRADUATED LIQUID DISPENSER, NARCOTIC
 [E] UNIT-DOSE DRUG DELIVERY SYSTEM
- [E] VIAL, MEDICATION

- [E] HANGER, INTRAVENOUS
 [E] POLE, INTRAVENOUS
- [E] TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN [E] TRACK AND CARRIER, INTRAVENOUS
- [E] CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL
- [E] CHAIR, OTHER
- [E] FURNITURE, GENERAL
- [E] TABLE, OTHER

KPT INC

SEE....KARAPITA PRODUCTS AND TECHNOLOGY INC.

PRODUCTS

LABORATOIRE ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE

2611 BOUL. LAURIER

STE-FOY QUE.

G1V2L3

TEL: 418-658-7738 TELEX:

M. ANDRE VILLENEUVE, PRESIDENT

LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC., LES

SEE....LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC.

LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC., LES

SEE....LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC.

LAC-MAC LIMITED

425 RECTORY ST.

LONDON ONT.

N5W3W5

TEL: 519-432-2616 TELEX:

MR. W.D. KEENAN

[E] ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE [E] ORTHOSIS, OTHER

[E] APRON, CONDUCTIVE

[E] APRON, SURGICAL

[E] BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM

[E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL

[E] BINDER, CHEST [E] BLANKET, INFANT [E] CAP, SURGICAL

[E] COVER, HEAD SURGICAL

[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE [E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE

[E] DIAPER, ADULT [E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC

[E] DRAPE, MICROSCOPE, OPHTHALMIC [E] DRAPE, PATIENT, OPHTHALMIC

[E] DRAPE, SURGICAL [E] DRAPE, SURGICAL ENT [E] DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE

[E] DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE

[E] DRESS, SURGICAL
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
[E] GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL

[E] GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE [E] GOWN, OTHER [E] GOWN, PATIENT

[E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE [E] GOWN, SURGICAL [E] HELMET, SURGICAL

[E] HOOD, SURGICAL

[E] LINEN, BED

[E] PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE) [E] SHEET, DRAPE

[E] SHEET, OPERATING ROOM [E] SLING, ARM [E] SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE

[E] SUIT, SURGICAL

[E] TOWEL, SURGICAL

LAFRAMBOISE W. LIMITEE SEE....W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE

LANSY CREATIONS

1476 WELLINGTON AVE WINNIPEG MANITOBA R3EOK5

TEL: 204-772-3159 TELEX: 07-57741

MR. MANJIT BHULLAR

LANSY ENT., UNIQUE BEDDING SUPPLY DIV.

SEE....LANSY CREATIONS

LAROSE & FILS LIMITEE

2255 BOUL . INDUSTRIEL CHOMEDEY LAVAL P.Q. H7S1P8

TEL: 514-382-7000

TELEX: 05-267440

M. JEAN LAROSE

LASTRAP INC.

189 DUFFERIN STREET TDRONTO ONTARIO M6K1Y9

TEL: 416-588-2995 TELEX:

MR. M. BECHARD

LE HAN CANADA INC.

SEE....LE-HAN CANADA INC.

LE-HAN CANADA INC.

123 EDWARD ST. SUITE 230 TORONTO ONTARIO

M5G1E2

TEL: 416-979-3501 TELEX: 06-986766

MR. L. WEIL

LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD.

28 GRANDIN RO. ST. ALBERT ALTA.

T8NOS1

TEL: 403-458-3836 TELEX:

MR. R. LENTZ

PRODUCTS

[E] GLOVES, UTILITY

[E] LINEN, BED

BAG, GARBAGE

BATTERY

CABINET CASEWDRK, PHARMACY

CARPETING

CART, FOODSERVICE

CART, HOUSEKEEPING CART, LAUNDRY CART, SUPPLY

CART, TISSUE

CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT

CLEANROOM EQUIPMENT

DECORATIVE ACCESSORY

DISPENSER, SOAP FACIAL TISSUE

FLOOR MAT

FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

GLOVES, OTHER

HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

LAUNDRY EQUIPMENT

MIRROR, CORRIDOR SAFETY

SANITIZER

SPONGE, OTHER

TOILET TISSUE TRAY, FOODSERVICE

VAPORIZER

WASTE RECEPTACLE, GENERAL PURPOSE

WASTE RECEPTACLE, KICK BUCKET

- [E] SUPPORT, ARM
 [E] SUPPORT, BACK
 [E] SUPPORT, KNEE
- [E] SUPPORT, LEG [E] SUPPORT, WRIST

[E] MOUTH PROP

[E] PIN, RETENTIVE AND SPLINTING

[E] REMOVER, CROWN

[E] REMOVER, CROWN/INLAY
[E] STERILIZER, GLASS BEAD

[E] WAX, DENTAL, INTRAORAL

AMPLIFIER, PHYSIOLOGICAL SIGNAL BIOFEEDBACK DEVICE

[E] CABLE, ELECTRODE

[E] ELECTRODE, BIOPOTENTIAL, SURFACE, COMPOSITE

[E] ELECTRODE, ELECTROMYOGRAPHIC [E] ELECTRODE, NEUROLOGICAL

[E] ELECTROMYOGRAPH

[E] ELECTROMYOGRAPH, DIAGNOSTIC

LEAF ELECTRONICS LTD.

PRODUCTS

- [E] MYOGRAPH
 - NERVE CONDUCTION VELOCITY MEASUREMENT DEVICE
- [E] STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR, FUNCTIONAL
- [E] TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, EMG TELEMETRY UNIT, PHYSIOLOGICAL, NEUROLOGICAL

LEHAN CANADA INC.

SEE....LE-HAN CANADA INC.

LENS LAB NIGHTINGALE

SEE....NIGHTINGALE LENS LAB

LES ASCESEURS LABADIE INC.

SEE....ASCENSEURS LABADIE INC. (LES)

LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

690 BOUL. GUIMOND

LONGUEUIL

QUE. J4G1T5

TEL: 514-679-1698 TELEX:

M. PAUL LAVIGNE

LES ENTREPRISES ELEVABEC INC.

C.P. 484

SAINT-HYACINTHE

QUE. J2S7B8

TEL: 514-773-9977 TELEX:

M. FERNAND TANGUAY

LES ENTREPRISES GALENICA INC.

SEE....ENTREPRISES GALENICA INC. (LES)

LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC.

935 RUE LACHANCE

QUEBEC QUE.

G1P2H3

TEL: 418-687-3630 TELEX: 051-31699

M. JACQUES BEAULIEU

LES EQUIPEMENTS H.B. TECHNIQUES INC.

120 RUE ST-ANTOINE

CHARLEMAGNE QUE.

J5Z1Y5

TEL: 514-585-6317

TELEX:

M. H. BOULIANNE

LES EQUIPEMENTS MEDICUS LTEE

SEE... MEDICUS LTEE

[E] AGENT, POLISHING, ABRASIVE, ORAL CAVITY

[E] CARVER, WAX, DENTAL
[E] MATERIAL, ALL, IMPRESSION

[E] WAX, DENTAL, INTRAORAL

ELEVATOR. WHEELCHAIR LIFT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] CART, FOODSERVICE

[E] DISPENSER, ICE

[E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] REFRIGERATOR, FOODSERVICE [E] STATION, NOURISHMENT

[E] TRAY, FOODSERVICE

CART, LAUNDRY CART, MULTIPURPOSE

CHAIR, OTHER RAIL, BATH

SPLINT, OTHER

STOOL, OPERATING ROOM, ADJUSTABLE

STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)

LES ESCALATEURS ATLAS (1979) LTEE

C.P. 214 ST-HYACINTHE QUE. J2S7B4

TEL: 514-773-6708 TELEX: M. HUBERT DUBOIS, PRESIDENT

LES INDUSTRIES JOHN LEWIS LTEE

SEE....JOHN LEWIS INDUSTRIES LIMITED

LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC.

2331 DANDURAND MONTREAL QUE. H2G3C5

TEL: 514-277-2558 TELEX: 05-251343 M. NORMAND LAMOUREUX

LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC.

69 RUE GAUTHIER NORD NOTRE-DAME DES PRAIRIES JOLIETTE QUEBEC J6E1T7

TEL: 514-753-3704 TELEX: M. JEAN-MARIE HENEAULT

LES PLASTIQUES M.C. LTEE

3000 ST-PROSPER ST-HYACINTHE QUEBEC J252A4

TEL: 514-773-0901 TELEX: 05-830509 M. MICHEL LIPPE

LES PLASTIQUES MEDALLION LTEE

SEE.... MEDALLION PLASTICS LIMITED

LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE.

C.P. 270 ST-MATHIEU DE BELOIL QUE. J3G4T1

TEL: 514-464-1723 TELEX: 05-826852 M. ANDRE LAFOND, PRESIDENT

LES PRODUITS DE METAL DIAMOND LIMITEE SEE....CUISINE CANADIENNE DIAMOND INC.

LES PRODUITS DE RECHERCHES BLACKBURN ENR

C.P. 830 LAC SERGENT (COMTE PORTNEUF) QUE. GOA2JO TEL: 418-875-4408 TELEX: M. RICHARD BLACKBURN

PRODUCTS

[E] ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR [E] LIFT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] CONTAINER, URINE SPECIMEN

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH

[E] KIT, SCREENING, URINE

[E] BUR, PODIATRIC

[E] PNEUMATIC POWERED SURGICAL INSTRUMENT

[E] PROSTHESIS, FOOT

[E] PROSTHESIS, FOOT ARCH

[E] SPLINT, MOLDED, PLASTIC

[E] SUPPORT, FOOT
[E] SURGICAL INSTRUMENT, ORTHOPEDIC, AC-POWERED MOTOR

[E] BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL)

[E] BEAKER (LABORATORY)
[E] BURET

[E] CASSETTE, TISSUE

[E] CONTAINER, EMBEDDING
[E] CONTAINER, SPECIMEN MAILER & STORAGE
[E] CONTAINER, SPECIMEN, ALL TYPES

[E] CONTAINER, URINE SPECIMEN

[E] DISH, PETRI
[E] LOOP, INOCULATING
[E] TEST TUBE

[E] TISSUE EMBEDDING EQUIPMENT

[E] TUBE, CENTRIFUGE
[E] TUBE, CULTURE

[E] UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID

LES PRODUITS DE SECURITE TITAN LTEE

SEE....TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS

PRODUCTS

LIFE-SPAN CABLE PRODUCTS INC.

900 BRADFORD ST. WINNIPEG

MAN.

R3H0N5

TEL: 204-783-0272 TELEX:

MR. BERT SETTLER

[E] CABLE/LEAD, ECG

[E] CABLE/LEAD, ECG, WITH TRANSDUCER AND

ELECTRODE

[E] CABLE/LEAD, EEG

[E] CABLE/LEAD, EMG [E] CABLE/LEAD, TENS

LIMITED WEAR GARMENTS

SEE....BRANT PACKAGING AND MANUFACTURING LTD.

LITERIE GIDDINGS LTEE

SEE....GIDDINGS BEDDINGS LTD.

LOCKMOIST INDUSTRIES INC.

245 BOWES RD.

UNIT 10

CONCORD ONT.

L4K1H8

TEL: 416-736-9585 TELEX:

MR. J.S. MACGILLIVRAY

LONGDON CORPORATION. THE

SEE....THE LONGDON CORPORATION

M.D.I. INC.

5000 DUFFERIN ST.

UNIT "N"

DOWNSVIEW ONT.

M5H5T5

TELEX: 06-218641 TEL: 416-661-0152

MR. SEL SERBER

MACGREGOR BEDDING INC.

P.O. BOX 97

B2H5E1

TEL: 902-922-2250 TELEX:

[E] DIAPER, ADULT
[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
[E] GOWN, SURGICAL

[E] INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)

[E] GENERATOR, OXYGEN, PORTABLE

[E] GENERATOR, OXYGEN

NEW GLASGOW

NOVA SCOTIA

MR. R. ANDREWS

BED, MANUAL

BEDRAIL

CART, LAUNDRY

CART, SUPPLY

CHAIR, GERIATRIC
CHAIR, GERIATRIC, WHEELED
CHAIR, OTHER

COMMODE (TOILET)

COVER, MATTRESS COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

CURTAIN. SHOWER

LINEN, BED MATTRESS, BED

TABLE, OTHER

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD. P.O. BOX 535

DAKVILLE ONTARIO

L6J5B4

TELEX: 06-982298 TEL: 416-825-0122

MR. GEORGE PAY

AMPLIFIER, SPEECH ANALYZER, HEARING-AID

[E] ANALYZER, MIDDLE EAR

[E] AUDIOMETER

[E] AUDITORY EVOKED POTENTIAL MEASURING UNIT [E] AUDITORY FUNCTION SCREENING UNIT

[E] EVOKED RESPONSE UNIT, AUDITORY HEARING-AID ANALYSIS SYSTEM SPEECH THERAPY UNIT (TRAINER)

[E] TESTER, AUDITORY IMPEDANCE

MADSEN ELECTRONICS (CANADA) LTD.

PRODUCTS

TRAINER, AUDITORY

MALLINCKRDDT CANADA INC. 600 DELMAR AVE. POINTE CLAIRE QUE. H9R448

TEL: 514-695-1220 TELEX: MR. H.P. VIENNEAU

MANREX LIMITED 1752 ST. JAMES ST. WINNIPEG MAN. R3HOL3

MAN. R3HOL3 TEL: 204-633-6609 TELEX: 07-57332 MS. FIONA M. WEBSTER

[E] BAG, ENEMA [E] CATHETER, ESOPHAGEAL BALLOON CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC
[E] CATHETER, NASOPHARYNGEAL
[E] CATHETER, SUCTION WITH TIP [E] CUFF, TRACHEDSTOMY TUBE [E] DRAIN, SUMP [E] DRAIN, T [E] DRAIN, THORACIC (CHEST) KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, DIGITAL KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, SPECIAL PROCEDURE KIT, CATHETERIZATION, INTRAVENOUS, WINGED [E] KIT, ENEMA [E] KIT, ENEMA (FOR CLEANING PURPOSE) MEDIA, GASTROENTEROGRAPHIC CONTRAST (BARIUM SULPHATE) MEDIA, RADIOACTIVE ISOTOPE CONTRAST MEDIA, RADIOGRAPHIC INJECTABLE CONTRAST NEEDLE, INTRA ARTERIAL NEEDLES, OTHER [E] PROBE, TEMPERATURE [E] THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, CONTINUOUS [E] TIP, ENEMA [E] TROCAR, THORACIC [E] TUBE, CONNECTING TUBE, DECOMPRESSION [E] TUBE, DOUBLE LUMEN FOR INTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION [E] TUBE, FEEDING (NASOJEJUNAL) [E] TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION. MILLER-ABBOTT [E] TUBE, GASTROINTESTINAL DECOMPRESSION, DENNIS TUBE, LEVINE [E] TUBE, SINGLE LUMEN, W MERCURY WT BALLOON [E] TUBE, STOMACH EVACUATOR (GASTRIC LAVAGE) [E] TUBING, CONDUCTIVE WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER, RADIOLOGICAL

CABINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY [E] CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL [E] CART, DRESSING
[E] CART, FOODSERVICE [E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING [E] CART, ISOLATION [E] CART, LAUNDRY [E] CART, MEDICINE [E] CART, MULTIPURPOSE [E] CART, OTHER [E] CART, SUPPLY [E] CONTRACT MANUFACTURING [E] COUNTER, PILL [E] CRUSHER, PILL [E] CUP, MEDICINE [E] DISPENSER, NARCOTIC [E] LABELLING EQUIPMENT [E] PACKAGING EQUIPMENT [E] PACKAGING MATERIAL [E] PACKAGING SYSTEM, UNIT-DOSE [E] PAD, PRESSURE, AIR [E] SEALER, PACKAGING

[E] UNIT-DOSE DRUG DELIVERY SYSTEM

[E] SERVICE, CONSULTING
[E] TRAY, MEDICINE

MANREX LIMITED

PRODUCTS

[E] VIAL, MEDICATION

EXERCISER, OTHER

MARIBELLE MANUFACTURING INC.

P.O. BOX 4036 STATION "A" VICTORIA B.C. V8X3X4

TEL: 604-384-2345 TELEX:

MRS. CLAUDIA M. WHIPPLE, PRESIDENT

MARKET FORCES (MARKETING DIVISION)

SEE....TERRAY MANUFACTURING INC.

MARLON MANUFACTURNG LTD.

P.O. BOX 388 MAPLE RIOGE B.C. V2X8K9

TEL: 604-463-2243 TELEX:

MRS. E. BAXTER

[E] ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, & WHEELCHAIR

[E] BAG, LAUNORY, OPERATING ROOM

[E] BIB

[E] BLANKET, INFANT

[E] COVER, BEOPAN
[E] COVER, LAUNORY HAMPER
[E] COVER, MATTRESS

[E] COVER, URINAL

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE
[E] CUSTAIN, WHEELCHAIR (PAO)
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION

[E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE

[E] LINEN, BEO [E] MITT, PATIENT

[E] SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE

[E] SLING, ARM
[E] SLING, ARM, OVERHEAD SUPPORTED

[E] TOURNIQUET

[E] WARMER, BEOPAN

MARSHALL MATTRESS CO. LTD.

SEE.... MARSHALL VENTILATED MATTRESS CO. LTO.

MARSHALL VENTILATED MATTRESS CO. LTD.

9 MORROW AVE. TORONTO ONT. M6R2H9

TEL: 416-533-2303 TELEX:

DAWN LYONS

MATELAS DAUPHIN INC.

2300-17E AVE. EST

CHARNY CTE LEVIS

QUE. G6W6E4

TEL: 418-832-2951 TELEX:

M. RONALO THIBAULT

MDI INC.

SEE....M.O.I. INC.

MATTRESS, BEO

[E] MATTRESS, BEO

MED I PANT INC.

SEE MED-I-PANT INC .

MED-I-PANT INC.

4100 PARTHENAIS STREET MONTREAL QUEBEC **H2K3T9**

TEL: 514-522-1224 TELEX: 055-62315

MR. DAVID SCHREINER

MED-ORTHO DESIGN & MANUFACTURING LTD.

3210 WHARTON WAY MISSISSAUGA ONT. 14X2C1

TEL: 416-625-6217 TELEX:

MR. C.E. CARDON

MEDALLION PLASTICS LIMITED

5419 FAIRVIEW ST. BURLINGTON ONT. L7L5J7 TEL: 416-639-9230

TELEX: 0618723

MR. R.H. RIEM

MEDI CRAFT LIMITED

SEE.... MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED

MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED

7524 - 7526 BATH RD. MALTON

ONT. L4T1L2

TEL: 416-677-5515 TELEX: MR. STEVE MAUNDER

PRODUCTS

[E] AUDIOVISUAL TRAINING MATERIAL

[E] BIB

[E] COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER
[E] COVER, MATTRESS
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

[E] DIAPER, ADULT

[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC

[E] FIBER, ABSORBENT
[E] GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE

[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION

[E] GOWN, OTHER
[E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE
[E] INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)

[E] INCONTINENCE PANT

[E] LINEN, BED

[E] LINER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC

[E] CHAIR, REHABILITATION
[E] LAMP, ULTRAVIOLET, PHYSICAL MEDICINE

[E] LOTION, SKIN CARE [E] MIRROR, POSTURE

[E] PLINTH

[E] SCOOTER (MOTORIZED 3-WHEELED VEHICLE)

[E] STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR, FUNCTIONAL

[E] STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, DIAGNOSTIC

[E] TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT

[E] TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED

[E] TABLE, PHYSICAL THERAPY
[E] TABLE, TRACTION

[E] PACKAGING MATERIAL

[E] CATHETER, COUDE
[E] CATHETER, NASAL, OXYGEN (TUBE)

[E] CATHETER, RECTAL

[E] CATHETER, SUCTION (TRACHEAL ASPIRATING TUBE)
[E] CATHETER, URETERAL

[E] CONNECTOR, URETERAL CATHETER

[E] TUBE, ASPIRATING, FLEXIBLE, CONNECTING

[E] TUBE, CONNECTING
[E] TUBE, FEEDING (NASOJEJUNAL)

[E] TUBE, LEVINE

[E] TUBING, NONINVASIVE [E] TUBING, OXYGEN CONNECTING

MEDI-TRACE

SEE.... GRAPHIC CONTROLS CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

MEDICAL DEVICES INTERNATIONAL

SEE...M.O.I. INC.

MEDICAL DEVICES INTERNATIONAL INC.

SEE...M.D.I. INC.

MEDICAL PROD., ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD.

SEE....ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA LTD. MEDICAL PROD.

MEDICAL SYSTEMS DIV. OF WOLSPAL INC.

SEE....SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

MEDICAL TEXTILES MARKETING INC.

355A WYECROFT RD.

DAKVILLE

DNT.

L6K2H2

TELEX: 06-98766 TEL: 416-842-4500

MR. A.S. (AL) WALDMAN

MEDICANA INC.

2261 RUE GUENETTE

ST-LAURENT P.Q.

H4R2E9

TEL: 514-335-2677 TELEX: 05-824742

MICHELYNE AMBROSOLI

MEDICRAFT LIMITED

SEE . . . MEDI-CRAFT LIMITED

MEDICUS LTEE

5050 ST-LAURENT ST.

MONTREAL QUE.

H2T1R7

TEL: 514-276-3691 TELEX:

M. JEAN-CLAUDE BLEAU, PRESIDENT

[E] BANDAGE, ACHESIVE

[E] BANDAGE, ELASTIC

[E] BANDAGE, GAUZE

[E] BANDAGE, OTHER
[E] BANDAGE, PRESSURE
[E] KIT, DRESSING

[E] MASK, SURGICAL

[E] LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL)
[E] LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)

[E] LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL

ACCESSORIES, TRACTION (CART, FRAME, CORD, WEIGHT)

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR

ADAPTOR, DRESSING

ADAPTOR, GRODMING

ADAPTOR, HOLDER, SYRINGE

ADAPTOR, HYGIENE ADAPTOR, RECREATIONAL

AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT

ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT

ANKLET

ARM REST

ARMREST, WHEELCHAIR
ASSEMBLY, KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL
ASSEMBLY, SHOULDER/ELBOW/FOREARM/WRIST/HAND.

MECHANICAL

ASSEMBLY, THIGH/KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT. EXTERNAL

ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, &

WHEELCHAIR ATTACHMENT, COMMODE, WHEELCHAIR

ATTACHMENT, NARROWING, WHEELCHAIR

BAND, PELVIC SUPPORT

BANDAGE, CAST

BARS, PARALLEL, EXERCISE

BARS, PARALLEL, WALKING

BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL) BATH, PARAFFIN

BATH, SITZ, NONPOWERED INTENSITY

BATHTUB, PORTABLE

MEDICUS LTEE

```
BED, ELECTRIC
BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, NEONATAL BED, FLOTATION THERAPY, POWERED
BED, MANUAL
BED. ORTHOPEDIC
BEDPAN, FRACTURE
BEDRAIL
BELT, ABDOMINAL
BELT, LUMBOSACRAL
BELT, PELVIC SUPPORT
BELT, PELVIC, TRACTION
BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)
BELT, TRACTION, PELVIC BELT, WHEELCHAIR
BENDER
BINDER, ABDOMINAL
BINDER, ANKLE
BINDER, CHEST
BINDER, ELASTIC
BINDER, PERINEAL
BINDER, SCULTETUS
BINDER, T
BINDER, WRIST
BIOFEEDBACK EQUIPMENT, MYOELECTRIC,
    BATTERY-POWERED
BIOFEEDBACK EQUIPMENT, MYOELECTRIC, POWERED
BOARD, BED
BOARD, FOOT
BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR
BOARD, SCOOTER, PRONE
BOARD, SPINE
BOOT, BATH
BOOT, CAST
CABLE
CABLE, ELECTRODE CAGE, KNEE
CALIPER
CANE
CANE, SAFETY WALK CART, TRACTION
CEMENT, STOMAL APPLIANCE, OSTOMY CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL CHAIR, BATH
CHAIR, FLOTATION THERAPY
CHAIR, PODIATRIC
CHAIR, POSITION, ELECTRIC
CHAIR, SHOWER
CHAIR, SITZ BATH
CHAIR, WITH CASTERS
CHAMBER, HYPERBARIC OXYGEN
CLIP. PENIS
COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK
COLLECTOR, OSTOMY COLLECTOR, URINE
COLLECTOR, URINE COLOSTOMY APPLIANCE, DISPOSABLE
COMMODE (TOILET)
COMMODE SEAT
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM POWERED
COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, NON-POWERED
COMPONENT, TRACTION, NON-INVASIVE
COMPONENT, WHEELCHAIR
COMPRESS, MOIST HEAT
CONTROL, FOOT DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE.
    MECHÁNICAL
CONTROL, HAND DRIVING, AUTOMOBILE,
   MECHANICAL
CORSET
COVER, HEEL STIRRUP
COVER, LIMB
CRUTCH
```

MEDICUS LTEE

```
CUFF, PUSHER, WHEELCHAIR
 CUSHION, FLOTATION
 CUSHION, FOOT
 CUSHION, OTHER
 CUSHION, RING, FOAM RUBBER
 CUSHION, STOOL
CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAO)
ELASTOMER, SILICONE RUBBER
 ELECTRODE, DIATHERMY
 ELECTRODE, OTHER
 ELECTROTHERAPEUTIC UNIT
 ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR
 ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED
 ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED.
     REMOTE
 EXERCISER, ARM
 EXERCISER, BICYCLE
 EXERCISER, FINGER, POWERED EXERCISER, HAND
 EXERCISER, LEG AND ANKLE
 EXERCISER, PASSIVE, MEASURING EXERCISER, PASSIVE, NON-MEASURING EXERCISER, SHOULDER
 EXERCISER, TRAPEZE
 EXERCISER, WRIST FOOTREST, WHEELCHAIR
 FRAME, TRACTION
 FRAME, TURNING
 GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE
 GEL, ELECTRODE, TENS
GEL, ULTRASONIC COUPLING
GEL, ULTRASONIC TRANSMISSION
HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION, ORTHOPEDIC
HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL
HAND, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED
HEATER, HOT PACK
HEATING UNIT, POWERED HILL HOLDER, WHEELCHAIR
HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, MECHANICAL HOOK, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED
IMMOBILIZER, ANKLE
IMMOBILIZER, ARM
IMMOBILIZER, CERVICAL
IMMOBILIZER, ELBOW
IMMOBILIZER, INFANT (CIRCUMCISION BOARD)
IMMOBILIZER, KNEE
IMMDBILIZER, SHOULDER
IMMOBILIZER, WRIST
IMPLANT, ANTI-GASTROESOPHAGEAL REFLUX
IMPOTENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC
INCONTINENCE APPLIANCE, UROSHEATH TYPE
INCONTINENCE DEVICE, MECHANICAL/HYDRAULIC
INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)
INCONTINENCE PANT
INSOLES, MEDICAL
IONTDPHORESIS UNIT, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
IRRIGATOR, OSTOMY
JOINT, ANKLE, EXTERNAL BRACE
JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT,
   MECHANICAL
JOINT, ELBOW, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT.
   POWERED
JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL BRACE JOINT, HIP, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT
JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL BRACE
JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT JOINT, SHOULDER, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT JOINT, WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT,
   MECHANICAL
KNIFE, PARAFFIN
```

MEDICUS LTEE

```
LAMP, INFRARED
LIFT, BATH, NON-AC-POWERED
MAGNETIC UNIT, THERAPEUTIC
MASSAGER, BATTERY-POWERED
MASSAGER, POWERED INFLATABLE TUBE
MASSAGER, THERAPEUTIC
MATTRESS, AIR FLOTATION, ALTERNATING
    PRESSURE
MATTRESS, ALTERNATING PRESSURE (OR PAOS)
MATTRESS, BED
MATTRESS, SILICONE, AND CHAIR CUSHION MESH, ORTHOPEDIC (METALLIC)
MIRROR, POSTURE
MOIST THERAPY PACK
MOIST THERAPY PACK CONDITIONER
ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL
ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL
ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID
ORTHOSIS, CORRECTIVE SHOE
ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE
ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR
ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL
ORTHOSIS, OTHER
ORTHOSIS, PNEUMATIC STRUCTURE, RIGIO
ORTHOSIS, RIB FRACTURE, SOFT
ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT ORTHOSIS, THORACIC
OSTOMY APPLIANCE (ILEOSTOMY, COLOSTOMY)
PACK, COLO, CHEMICAL PACK, HOT OR COLO, DISPOSABLE
PACK, HOT OR COLO, REUSABLE
PACK, HOT OR COLO, WATER CIRCULATING PACK, HOT, CHEMICAL
PACK, MOIST HEAT
PAD, CRUTCH
PAD, HEATING, CHEMICAL
PAO, HEATING, CIRCULATING FLUIO
PAO, HEATING, POWERED
PAO, PRESSURE, AIR
PAGE TURNER (HANDICAPPED)
PASTE-ON DEVICE FOR INCONTINENCE
PILLOW, BATH
PILLOW, CERVICAL POUCH, COLOSTOMY
PROBE, TEMPERATURE
PROSTHESIS ALIGNMENT DEVICE
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, NON-CONSTRAINEO PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO,
    METAL/COMPOSITE
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, SEMI-CONSTRAINEO,
    METAL/POLYMER
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TALAR COMPONENT
PROSTHESIS, ANKLE, TIBIAL COMPONENT
PROSTHESIS, ARM
PROSTHESIS, CARPAL
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, CONSTRAINED PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, HUMERAL COMPONENT PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, NON-CONSTRAINED,
    UNI-PDLAR
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, RADIAL COMPONENT PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, SEMI-CONSTRAINED PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, TOTAL
PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, ULNA COMPONENT
PROSTHESIS, FEMORAL
PROSTHESIS, FEMORAL HEAD
PROSTHESIS, FINGER
PROSTHESIS, FINGER, CONSTRAINED, METAL,
    CEMENTED
PROSTHESIS, FINGER, POLYMER
PROSTHESIS, FINGER, TOTAL
PROSTHESIS, FOOT
```

MEDICUS LTEE

```
PROSTHESIS, FOOT ARCH
 PROSTHESIS, GASTROESOPHAGAEL ANTI-REFLUX
 PROSTHESIS, HAND
 PROSTHESIS, HIP (MET STEM-CERAMIC
     SELF-LOCKING BALL)
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, ACETABULAR
     COMPONENT, METAL, NOT-CEMENTED
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, ACETABULAR MESH
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, CEMENT RESTRICTOR
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, CONSTRAINED, METAL
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, CONSTRAINED, METAL/PDLYMER PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL COMPONENT,
    CEMENTEO, METAL
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, FEMORAL, RESURFACING
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, ACETABULAR, METAL PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, FEMORAL,
    METAL/POLYMER
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, FEMORAL, METAL PROSTHESIS, HIP, HEMI-, TRUNNION-BEARING,
    FEMORAL
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, PELVIFEMORAL RESURFACING.
    METAL/POLYMER
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED (CEMENTED
    ACETABULAR)
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED ACETABULAR
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED.
    METAL/COMPOSITE
 PROSTHESIS, HIP, SEMI-CONSTRAINED,
    METAL/POLYMER
 PROSTHESIS, INFLATABLE LEG, AND PUMP
PROSTHESIS, JOINT, OTHER
 PROSTHESIS, KNEE,
    FEMOROTIBIAL, CONSTRAINED, METAL/POLYMER
 PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
    NON-CONSTRAINED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
    NON-CONSTRAINED, METAL
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
    SEMI-CONSTRAINED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL,
    SEMI-CONSTRAINED, METAL
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, CONSTRAINED.
    METAL
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, FEMOROTIBIAL, SEMI-CONST...
    TRUNNION
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, FEMORAL PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, TIBIAL RESURFACING.
   UNCEMENTED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HEMI-, PATELLAR
   RESURFACING, UNCEMENTED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, HINGED (METAL-METAL)
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLAR
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMORAL,
   SEMI-CONSTRAINED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL,
CDNST., METAL PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL,
   CONST., POLYMER
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, PATELLOFEMOROTIBIAL.
   SEMI-CONSTRAINED
PROSTHESIS, KNEE, TOTAL
PROSTHESIS, LEG
PROSTHESIS, LIGAMENT, ORTHOPEDIC PROSTHESIS, MUSCLE PROSTHESIS, PENILE
PROSTHESIS, RADIAL/ULNAR HEAD
PROSTHESIS, SCAPHOID WRIST
PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER
PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER, HEMI-, GLENOID, METAL
PROSTHESIS, SHOULDER, HEMI-, HUMERAL
PROSTHESIS, TENDON, PASSIVE
```

MEDICUS LTEE

```
PROSTHESIS, TESTICLE
PROSTHESIS, THIGH SOCKET, EXTERNAL COMPONENT
PROSTHESIS, TIBIAL
PROSTHESIS, TOE
PROSTHESIS, UPPER FEMORAL
PROSTHESIS, URETHRAL SPHINCTER
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CARPAL TRAPEZIUM
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CONSTRAINED, METAL
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, CONSTRAINED, POLYMER
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, HEMI, ULNAR
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, SEMI-CONSTRAINED PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 2 PART METAL-PLASTIC
    ARTICULATION
PROSTHESIS, WRIST, 3 PART
    METAL-PLASTIC-METAL ARTICUL.
PROTECTOR, FINGER
PROTECTOR, OSTOMY
PROTECTOR, WOUND, PLASTIC
PYLON, POST SURGICAL
RAIL, BATH
RAIL, COMMODE
RAMP, WHEELCHAIR
REACHER (HANDICAPPED)
REPLACER, URETERAL
RESTRAINT, ANKLE/FOOT
RESTRAINT, ARM
RESTRAINT, CRIB
RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)
RESTRAINT, VEST
RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR
RESTRAINT, WRIST/HAND
ROTATOR, TRANSVERSE
ROWING UNIT
SCALE, PLATFORM, WHEELCHAIR
SCALE, STAND-DN
SCOOTER (MOTORIZED 3-WHEELED VEHICLE)
SELECTOR, SIZE, OSTOMY
SHEET, BURN
SHIELD, BUNION
SHOE, CAST (POST-OP)
SHOE, CORRECTIVE
SHOE, ORTHOPEDIC
SINK, PORTABLE
SLING, ARM
SLING, ARM, OVERHEAD SUPPORTED
SLING, KNEE
SLING, LEG
SLING, OVERHEAD SUSPENSION, WHEELCHAIR SOCK, STUMP COVER
SOCKS, FRACTURE
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ANEROID (ARTERIAL
    PRESSURE)
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC (ARTERIAL
    PRESSURE )
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, ELECTRONIC, AUTOMATIC
SPHYGMOMANDMETER, ELECTRONIC, MANUAL
SPHYGMOMANOMETER, MERCURY (ARTERIAL
    PRESSURE)
SPLINT, ABDUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP
    DISLOCATION
SPLINT, CLAVICLE
SPLINT, DENIS BROWN
SPLINT, HAND, AND COMPONENT
SPLINT, MOLDED, ALUMINUM SPLINT, MOLDED, PLASTIC
SPLINT, OTHER
SPLINT, PADDED STAYS
SPLINT, PNEUMATIC
SPLINT, TEMPORARY TRAINING
SPLINT, TRACTION
SPLINT, URETERAL
```

MEDICUS LTEE

```
SPLINT, VACUUM
SPLINT, WIRE BOARD
  STENT, URETERAL
  STETHOSCOPE, AMPLIFIED
  STETHOSCOPE, DC-POWERED
  STETHOSCOPE, MECHANICAL
  STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE
  STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, FOR INCONTINENCE
      (NON-IMPLANT.)
 STIMULATOR, EXTERNAL, NEUROMUSCULAR.
      FUNCTIONAL
 STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, DIAGNOSTIC
STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS)
STIMULATOR, DSTEDGENESIS, ELECTRIC, INVASIVE
      (BONE GROWTH)
 STIMULATOR, SCOLIOSIS (ORTHOSIS)
STIMULATOR, ULTRASOUND, MUSCLE
STIMULATOR, URINARY
 STIRRUP, EXTERNAL BRACE COMPONENT
 STOCKINETTE
 STOCKINETTE, CAST
 STDCKING, ELASTIC
 STOCKING, ELASTIC, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
 STOCKING, SUPPORT (ANTI-EMBOLIC)
 STRAP, CLAVICLE
 STRAP, RETAINING
 STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL STRETCHER, WHEELED, POWERED
 STROLLER, ADAPTIVE
 SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL
 SUPPORT, ANKLE
SUPPORT, ARCH
 SUPPORT, ARM
 SUPPORT, BACK
SUPPORT, CLAVICLE
 SUPPORT, ELBOW
 SUPPORT, FOOT
SUPPORT, HAND
SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR
 SUPPORT, HERNIA
SUPPORT, HOT/COLO PACK
SUPPORT, KNEE
SUPPORT, LEG
SUPPORT, SCROTAL
SUPPORT, SCROTAL, THERAPEUTIC
SUPPORT, THIGH
SUPPORT, WRIST
TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED
TABLE, PHYSICAL THERAPY
TABLE, TRACTION
TAPE, ORTHOPEDIC
TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE
TEMPERATURE STRIP, FOREHEAD LIQUID CRYSTAL
THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, CONTINUOUS THERMOMETER, ELECTRONIC, INTERMITTENT
THERMOMETER, MERCURY
TIP, CANE, CRUTCH AND WALKER TIP, CRUTCH, RUBBER
TRACTION ACCESSORIES
TRACTION UNIT, HIP, NON-POWERED,
    NON-PENETRATING
TRACTION UNIT, NON-POWERED
TRACTION UNIT, POWERED
TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, MOBILE TRACTION UNIT, POWERED, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, BED
TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, CHAIR TRACTION UNIT, STATIC, OTHER
TRAINING AID
TRANSFER AID
```

MEDICUS LTEE

PRODUCTS

TRANSPORT, PATIENT, POWERED TRAY, WALKER TRUSS, HERNIA (BELT) TRUSS, UMBILICAL TUBING, LATEX TWISTER, BRACE SETTING UTENSIL, FDDD UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID VALVE, PRDSTHESIS VIBRATOR, THERAPEUTIC WALKER, MECHANICAL WHEELCHAIR, MECHANICAL WHEELCHAIR, POWERED WHEELCHAIR, SPECIAL GRADE WHEELCHAIR, STAIR CLIMBING WHEELCHAIR, STANDUP WRIST, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT, POWERED

MEDIONICS INTERNATIONAL INC.

1271 DENISON ST. **UNIT 49** MARKHAM ONT. L3R4B5

TEL: 416-475-8431 TELEX: 06-986766 MR. MAHESH AGARWAL

MEDIPANT INC.

SEE....MED-I-PANT INC.

MEDIREX SYSTEMS LIMITEO

P.O. BOX 40 STATION "F" TORONTO ONT. M4Y2L4

TEL: 416-363-9313 TELEX: VALERIE S. ARMSTRONG

MEDITEK INDUSTRIES

1049 ERIN ST. WINNIPEG MAN R3G2X1

TEL: 204-786-8611 TELEX: MR. R.T. SAMUELS

MEOTRONIC OF CANADA LTD.

6733 KITIMAT RD. MISSISSAUGA ONT. L5N1W3 TEL: 416-826-6020 TELEX: 06-97603 MR. VERN DALE-JOHNSON

MENTHOLATUM COMPANY OF CANADA LTD., THE SEE....THE MENTHOLATUM COMPANY OF CANADA LTD.

- [E] DIALYSATE DELIVERY SYSTEM, PERITONEAL, SEMI-AUTOMATIC
- [E] KIT, PERITDNEAL DIALYSIS TUBING [E] PERITONEAL DIALYSIS UNIT (CAPD)
- [E] SYSTEM, PERITONEAL, AUTOMATIC DELIVERY
- [E] CHART PAPER
- [E] COMPUTER SOFTWARE
- [E] COMPUTER, PATIENT DATA MANAGEMENT
- [E] FORM, COMPUTER
 [E] FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT
- [E] OPERATING RODM TABLE ACCESSORIES TABLE
- [E] TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED [E] TABLE, OPERATING RODM, MECHANICAL
- [E] TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC
- [E] TABLE, SURGICAL WITH ORTHOPEDIC ACCESSORIES, AC-POWERED
- [E] TABLE, SURGICAL, HYDRAULIC
- [E] TABLE, SURGICAL, INSTRUMENT

PACEMAKER, HEART, IMPLANTABLE, PROGRAMMABLE

MERCURY METAL PRODUCTS LTD.

55 TROTTIER BAY WINNIPEG MAN R3T3R3

TEL: 204-477-5272 TELEX: MR. S. SIMEONIDIS

METAL CRAFT MANUFACTURING LIMITED

P.O. BOX 970 BEAMSVILLE DNT. LOR 1BO TEL: 416-563-8264 TELEX: MR. R.N. THOMPSON

METROPOLITAN WIRE (CANADA) LTD

3155 DRLANDO DRIVE MISSISSAUGA DNTARID L4V1C5

TEL: 416-676-9890 TELEX: 06983593 MR. G.F. DOWLING

MILES LABORATORIES LTD., AMES DIV.

77 BELFIELD RD. ETOBICOKE ONT. M9W1G6

TEL: 416-248-0771 TELEX: 06-989399 MR. RON SUBDURNE

MITRAL MEDICAL OF CANADA LTD.

1-11220 VOYAGEUR WAY RICHMOND B.C.

V6X3E1

TELEX: 063666 TEL: 604-270-7751 MR. RAJ DEVANI

MODULAR & CUSTOM CABINETS LTD

P.O. BOX 280 MAPLE ONTARIO LOJ1EO

TEL: 416-832-8311 TELEX: MR. DIETRICH GRAMMENZ

MONITOR EQUIPMENT INC.

SEE . . . EQUIPEMENT MONITEUR INC .

PRODUCTS

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] RAIL, COMMODE

[E] BASSINET (INFANT BED)

[E] BED, MANUAL

[E] BED, PEDIATRIC (CRIB)

[E] BEDRAIL
[E] BUMPER GUARD, CORNER

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] CABINET, BEDSIDE [E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CART, MEDICINE

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM

[E] TABLE, OVERBED

CART, FODDSERVICE CART, HOUSEKEEPING CART, ISOLATION CART, LAUNDRY CART, MULTIPURPOSE

CART, OTHER CART, SUPPLY

CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT FDDDSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] ENZYMATIC METHOD, GLUCOSE (URINARY NON-QUANT)

[E] MONITOR, BLOOD GLUCOSE (TEST)

[E] NITROPRUSSIDE, KETONES (URINARY, NON-QUANT)

[E] STICK, URINALYSIS TEST

[E] GRAFT, VASCULAR

[E] HOLDER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS

[E] PROSTHESIS, CARDIAC VALVE [E] PROSTHESIS, VASCULAR GRAFT, LESS THAN 6MM DIAMETER

[E] PROSTHESIS, VASCULAR GRAFT, DF 6MM AND GREATER DIAMETER

[E] SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS

[E] CABINET, DENTAL

MONO RESEARCH LABORATORIES LTD.

P.O. BOX 566 BRAMPTON ONTARIO L6V2L6

TEL: 416-454-4000 TELEX: 06-97796 MR. NIGEL H.K. ARMSTRONG

MOTOROLA CANADA LTD. - COMMUNICATION DIV.

3125 STEELES AVE. E. NORTH YORK ONT. M2H2H6

TELEX: 06525191 TEL: 416-499-1441 MR. LLOYO KUBIS

MOTT MANUFACTURING LIMITED

P.O. BOX 1120 BRANTFORD ONT. N3T5T3

TEL: 519-752-7825 TELEX: MR. L.A. CREWS

MUI SCIENTIFIC, DIV. H&A MUI ENTER. INC.

2570 HAINES RDAD UNIT 5 MISSISSAUGA DNTARIO L4Y4A3

TEL: 416-270-5790 TELEX: 06-961137 ANNA TAM

N.C.P. PRODUCTS DIVISION

SEE....NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

N&R CONSTRUCTION, DIV. OF DESIGN MARBLE

SEE....DESIGN MARBLE DIV. N.&R. CONSTRUCTION

NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY

P.O. BOX 157 WATERLOD DNT N2J3Z9 TEL: 519-884-0270 TFI FX ·

MR. A. WAYNE PEAREN, PRESIDENT

NCP PRODUCTS DIVISION SEE....NORTH ASSDCIATES CANADA LTD.

NEWBERRY, J.J., CDN. LTD. (GAULT BROTHERS SEE....GAULT BROTHERS, DIV. DF J.J. NEWBERRY

NEWCROSS INTERNATIONAL LTD.

31A PASSMORE AVE. SUITE 20 **SCARBOROUGH** ONT. M1V3H3

TEL: 416-299-6224 TELEX:

MR. E.M. SALOMON

PRODUCTS

[E] CRYOTHERAPY, UNIT, OPHTHALMIC

[E] COMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, LABORATORY

[E] CABINET, LABORATORY

[E] HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL

MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL MOTILITY, AND TUBE MONITOR, ESOPHAGEAL PRESSURE TUBE, COLDN TUBE, RECTAL

- [E] BUMPER GUARD, CORNER
- CART, LAUNDRY
- [E] CART, MULTIPURPOSE [E] CART, OTHER FLDDR MAT
- [E] FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT
- [E] HOLDER, MEDICAL CHART [E] RACK, MEDICAL CHART

[E] COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK

[E] IMMOBILIZER, WRIST
[E] JDINT, ANKLE, EXTERNAL BRACE
[E] JOINT, KNEE, EXTERNAL BRACE

[E] SPLINT, OTHER
[E] SUPPORT, ELBOW
[E] SUPPORT, KNEE

[E] SUPPORT, WRIST

NEWMAN, ARISTA, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. SEE....ARISTA NEWMAN, DIV. OF WALTEC INC. **PRODUCTS**

NICE-PAK PRODUCTS (CANADA) LTD. 2797 THAMESGATE DR.

MISSISSAUGA

ONT.

L4T1G5

TEL: 416-677-6422 TELEX: 06-986766

MR. A. DAMANI, CONTROLLER

NIGHTINGALE LENS LAB

17 MAIN ST. FREDERICTON N.B.

E3A1B7

TEL: 506-453-1063 TELEX:

MR. RONALD NIGHTINGALE

NORDIC LAB. DIV., OF NORDIC SCIENTIFIC

SEE....NORDIC SCIENTIFIC, DIV OF NORDIC LAB.

NORDIC SCIENTIFIC, DIV OF NORDIC LAB.

16700 TRANSCANADA HIGHWAY

KIRKLAND QUE .

H9H4M7

TEL: 514-694-9690 TELEX: 05-823648

MR. JAMES E. ALBRIGHT

NORM BATES & ASSOCIATES

89 NIAGARA ST.

TORONTO

ONT.

M5V1C3

TEL: 416-863-0183 TELEX:

MR. NORM BATES

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

277 CREE CRESCENT.

WINNIPEG MAN.

R3J3X4

TEL: 204-889-3333 TELEX:

MR. E. WAGGONER

MEDICATED PAD SWABS, ALCOHOL SWABS, ANTISEPTIC

LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL)

LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)

ANTIGEN, STREPTOCOCCUS SPP.

[E] COVER, LIMB

[E] SHOE, CAST (POST-OP)

[E] SLING, ARM

[E] SLING, ARM, OVERHEAD SUPPORTED

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT

ATTACHMENT, COMMODE, WHEELCHAIR

[E] BATH, HYDRO-MASSAGE (WHIRLPOOL) BATH, LEG BATH, PORTABLE

[E] BATHTUB

BATHTUB, PORTABLE BED, BIRTHING

BEDPAN, FRACTURE

[E] BOTTLE, STERILE SOLUTION

CANE, SAFETY WALK
[E] CARE KIT, BABY

CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL

CHAIR, BATH

CHAIR, POSITION, ELECTRIC CHAIR, SEAT LIFTING (STANDING AID)

CHAIR, WITH CASTERS COMMODE (TOILET)

COMMODE SEAT

[E] COMMUNICATION SYSTEM POWERED

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID [E] DISPENSER, FLUID

DISPENSER, SOAP [E] KIT, SKIN SCRUB

LIFT, PATIENT

LIFT, WHEELCHAIR [E] LOTION, SKIN CARE

NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

- [E] LUBRICANT, PATIENT
- [E] MEDICAL ALERT IDENTIFICATION
- [E] PACKAGING EQUIPMENT PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT PATIENT TRANSFER UNIT, POWERED SCALE, BED SCALE, CHAIR SCALE, PLATFORM, WHEELCHAIR SINK, HOSPITAL
- [E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER [E] SOLUTION, SURGICAL SCRUB STAND, BASIN STRETCHER, HYDRAULIC STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)
 STRETCHER, WHEELED, MECHANICAL STRETCHER, WHEELED, POWERED STROLLER, ADAPTIVE SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE TIP, CANE, CRUTCH AND WALKER TRANSFER AID TRANSFER DEVICE, PATIENT, MANUAL
- [E] TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM, FETAL MONITOR. TELEPHONE
- [E] TRANSMITTER/RECEIVER SYSTEM, PULMONARY MONITOR, TELEPHONE TRANSPORT, PATIENT, POWERED WALKER, MECHANICAL

NORTHERN CUSTOM-FAB INC SEE....NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC.

NORTHERN CUSTOMFAB INC.

P.O. BOX 1336 NORTH BAY ONTARIO P1B8K5 TEL: 705-476-3451

TELEX: MR. P. BRUCE L. MOONEY [E] COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER
[E] COVER, MATTRESS

- [E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE
 [E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE, DISPOSABLE
 [E] CURTAIN, SHOWER
- [E] HANGER, INTRAVENOUS

- LINEN, BED
 [E] MOUNT, MONITOR (SUPPORT)
- [E] POLE, INTRAVENOUS
- [E] TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN
 [E] TRACK AND CARRIER, INTRAVENOUS

NUTRITHERM INC., DIV. SOCIETE NUTRIMED SEE....SOCIETE NUTRIMED, DIV. DE NUTRITHERM INC

O TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC. SEE....O-TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC.

O.M.S. INC. SEE....OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC.

O.M.S. INC. OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC SEE....OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC.

O-TWO SYSTEMS INTERNATIONAL INC.

7575 KIMBEL ST. MISSISSAUGA ONTARID L5S1C8

TEL: 416-677-9410 TELEX: 06-983576 MR. JOE LASSALINE

OBUS FORME LTD.

1386 EGLINTON AVE.WEST TORONTO DNTARIO M6C2E4 TEL: 416-785-1386 TELEX: MR. BRIAN ROBERTS

OCULO PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE SEE....DCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE

OCULO-PLASTIK ENR. DIV. J.F. DURETTE 1170 HENRI-BDURASSA E. MDNTREAL QUE. H2C1G4 TEL: 514-381-1849 TELEX:

M. JEAN-FRANCOIS DURETTE

OMS INC. OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC. SEE . . . OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC .

ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC. 1502 RAVEN AVE. AWATTO ONT. K177Y8

TEL: 613-722-2561 TELEX: MRS. N. SCHILDER

OPTI-LOOK INC. SEE . . . OPTILODK INC .

OPTICAL MOULDING SYSTEMS INC. 5120 DE COURTRAI MONTREAL QUE. H3W1A7 TELEX: 05-826717 TEL: 514-738-6637

MR. C. RYSER OPTILOOK INC.

990 DESCHAILLONS SHERBROOKE QUEBEC J1G1X7

TEL: 819-821-2475 TELEX: M. GAETAN TARDIF

PRODUCTS

[E] CONTROLLER, OXYGEN (BLENDER) [E] VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, MANUAL (RESUSCITATOR)

[E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD) [E] DRTHOSIS, LUMBAR SUPPDRT, BACK

[E] CAP, OPHTHALMIC, QUARTER GLOBE

[E] CONFORMER, OPHTHALMIC [E] EYE, ARTIFICIAL, CUSTOM
[E] KERATOPROSTHESIS, CUSTOM

[E] ORBITAL IMPLANT, EXTRA-OCULAR

[E] PROSTHESIS, EVISCERATION

[E] PROSTHESIS, EYELID [E] PROSTHESIS, ORBITAL RIM [E] RING, SYMBLEPHARIN

[E] SHELL, SCLERAL [E] SPHERE, EYE IMPLANT

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, & WHEELCHAIR BELT. WHEELCHAIR COVER. LIMB CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)
GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE INCONTINENCE PANT ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE SOCK, STUMP COVER

[E] OCCLUDER, OPHTHALMIC

[E] SUNGLASSES (INCLUDING PHOTOSENSITIVE)

[E] FRAME, SPECTACLE

ORLUX ENGINEERING & INSTRUMENTATION LTD.

2547 DREW ROAD MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO 14T1G1

TEL: 416-672-0542 TELEX:

MR. F. SZUSTER P.ENG., PRESIDENT

ORLUX ENGINEERING AND INSTRUMENTATION LT

SEE.... ORLUX ENGINEERING & INSTRUMENTATION LTD.

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

19 GREENBELT DR. DON MILLS ONT.

M3C1L9

TEL: 416-449-9444 TELEX: 06-966516

MR. RICHARD W. TAYLOR

PRODUCTS

[E] ILLUMINATOR, FIBEROPTIC, FOR ENDOSCOPE

[E] TRAY, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT

ANALYZER, COAGULATION, AUTOMATEO ANALYZER, COAGULATION, MANUAL ANALYZER, COAGULATION, MULTIPURPOSE ANALYZER, COAGULATION, SEMI-AUTOMATED ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL ANTIGEN, ANTIBODY, IFA, RESPIRATORY SYNCYTIAL **VIRUS**

[E] ANTIGEN, HA (INCLUDING HA CONTROL), RUBELLA ANTISERA, CONJUGATED FLUORESCENT,

CYTOMEGALOVIRUS

ANTISERA, FLUORESCENT, CHLAMYDIA SPP.

ANTISERA, IF, TOXOPLASMA GONDII

ANTISERA, IMMUNOPEROXIDASE, CHLAMYDIA SPP. ANTISERUM. COAGGLUTINATION (DIR.) NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT (DIRECT TEST), N. GONORRHOEAE

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT, CHLAMYDIA TRACHOMATIS

ANTISERUM, FLUORESCENT, HERPESVIRUS HOMINIS

[E] ANTISERUM, HAI (INCLUDING HAI CONTROL), RUBELLA

COLLECTOR, SPECIMEN

CONTROL, ANALYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)

CONTROL, COAGULATION, PLASMA

CONTROL, ELECTROLYTE (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)

CONTROL, EMZYME (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)
CONTROL, MULTI-ANALYTE, ALL KINDS (ASSAYED AND UNASS.)

CONTROL, PLASMA, ABNORMAL CONTROL, PLASMA, NORMAL

CONTROL, URINALYSIS (ASSAYED AND UNASSAYED)

COUNTER, BACTERIA

CULTURE MEDIA, SYNTHETIC CELL AND TISSUE CULTURED ANIMAL AND HUMAN CELLS

DISC, STRIP AND REAGENT, MICRO-DRGANISM DIFFERENTIATION

ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, CHLAMYDIAE GROUP

[E] ENZYME LINKED IMMUNDABSORBENT ASSAY, TOXOPLASMA GONDII

ENZYME LINKED IMMUNOABSORBENT ASSAY, HERPES SIMPLEX VIR.

KIT, IDENTIFICATION, NEISSERIA GONORRHOEAE

KIT, MENINGITIS DETECTION

KIT, PREGNANCY TEST, OVER THE COUNTER, HCG

KIT, SCREENING, URINE

PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME, REAGENT, CONTROL

REAGENT, CYANOMETHEMDGLOBIN, WITH STANDARD REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL REAGENT, VIRUS, GENERAL

SOLUBILITY, HEMOGLOBIN, ABNORMAL

[E] STAIN, HEMATOXYLIN, HARRIS'
[E] STAIN, PAPANICOLAU

TEST, ACQUIRED IMMUNE DEFICIENCY SYNDROME (AIDS)

TEST, BACTERIAL DIAGNOSTIC

ORTHO DIAGNOSTIC SYSTEMS INC.

PRODUCTS

TEST, FETAL HEMOGLOBIN TEST, IDENTIFICATION, HEPATITIS B ANTIGEN

ORTHO-FLEX INC., SUPPORT SEE....SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

ORTHOFLEX INC., SUPPORT SEE....SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

ORTHOPEDIC APPLIANCE RESEARCH LTD. 2189 GERRARD ST. E. TORONTO ONT. M4E2C6 TEL: 416-691-0555 TELEX: MR. H.F. DOYLE

BELT, LUMBOSACRAL [E] CAGE, KNEE CANE CANE, SAFETY WALK CRUTCH HALTER, HEAD, TRACTION ORTHOSIS, ABDOMINAL [E] ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL-THORACIC, RIGID [E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBOSACRAL
ORTHOSIS, SACROILIAC, SOFT
ORTHOSIS, THORACIC PAD, CRUTCH [E] SPLINT, ABDUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP DISLOCATION [E] SPLINT, DENIS BROWN [E] SUPPORT, ARCH SUPPORT, FOOT SUPPORT, KNEE SUPPORT, LEG SUPPORT, THIGH SUPPORT, WRIST TIP, CANE, CRUTCH AND WALKER TIP, CRUTCH, RUBBER WHEELCHAIR, STANDUP

P W L MANUFACTURING INC. SEE....P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC.

P.M.L. MICROBIOLOGICALS SEE....PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC. 266-B MARSLAND DR. WATERLOO DINTARIO N2U3Z1 TEL: 519-746-1500 TELEX: MR. JOHN ENNS

PAJA COMPANY LIMITED 3585 ST. CLAIR AVE. E. SCARBOROUGH ONT. M1K1L9 TEL: 416-264-2341 TELEX: 06-219691 MR. V. CLELAND, MARKETING MANAGER ADAPTOR, DRESSING ADAPTOR, GROOMING BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR CHAIR, SHOWER TRANSFER AID

[E] BASSINET (INFANT BED)

[E] BED CRADLE

[E] BED, MANUAL

[E] BED, PEDIATRIC (CRIB)

[E] CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT [E] CHAIR, OPHTHALMIC, MANUAL

[E] CRUTCH

[E] HEATER, PERINEAL, RADIANT, NON-CONTACT

[E] INCUBATOR, NEONATAL TRANSPORT

PAJA COMPANY LIMITED

PRODUCTS

- [E] OPERATING ROOM TABLE ACCESSORIES TABLE
- [E] POLE, INTRAVENOUS
- [E] RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)

- [E] STIRRUP
 [E] STRETCHER, TRANSFER
 [E] STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)
- [E] TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT

PARSONS A.D.L. INC.

R.R. #4 TOTTENHAM ONT.

LOG1WO TEL: 416-936-3133 TELEX:

MR. RON PARSONS

- [E] ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] ADAPTOR, DRESSING [E] ADAPTOR, GROOMING ADAPTOR, HYGIENE ADAPTOR, RECREATIONAL
- [E] ATTACHMENT, BAG, FOR CRUTCHES, WALKER, & WHEELCHAIR
- [E] BELT, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] BOARD, LAP, WHEELCHAIR
- [E] CLIPPER, NAIL
- [E] CUFF, PUSHER, WHEELCHAIR CUP, GERIATRIC FEEDING CUSHION, OTHER CUSHION, RING, FOAM RUBBER
- [E] CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD)
- [E] EXERCISER, ARM
- [E] EXERCISER, HAND [E] EXERCISER, LEG AND ANKLE
- [E] EXERCISER, WRIST
- [E] GLOVES, OTHER
 [E] PAGE TURNER (HANDICAPPED)
- [E] REACHER (HANDICAPPED)
- [E] SUPPORT, HEAD AND TRUNK, WHEELCHAIR TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE
- [E] TRANSFER AID
- [E] UTENSIL, FOOD
 [E] UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID

SEE....PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD.

PENTOTECH CO. LTD.

48 GALAXY BLVD.

UNIT 414 REXDALE

ONT. M9W6C8

TEL: 416-675-5848

TELEX: 06-989289

MR. ING GOPING

- [E] CYSTDMETER, ELECTRICAL RECORDING
- [E] CYSTOMETRIC GAS (CARBON-DIOXIDE) OR HYDRAULIC DEVICE
- [E] FLOWMETER, URINE, DISPOSABLE
- [E] ILLUMINATOR, FIBEROPTIC, FOR ENDOSCOPE
- [E] LIGHT SOURCE, ENDOSCOPE, XENON ARC
 [E] LIGHT SOURCE, FIBEROPTIC, ROUTINE
 [E] LIGHT SOURCE, PHOTOGRAPHIC, FIBEROPTIC
- [E] URETHROMETER
- [E] URODYNAMIC MEASUREMENT SYSTEM
- [E] UROFLOWMETER

PERMA FOAM LIMITED

195 MIDWEST RD. SCARBOROUGH

ONT. M1P3A6

TEL: 416-288-1960 TELEX:

MR. PAUL W. REINHARDT

[E] MATTRESS, BED

PHAKOSYSTEMS INC.

486 CHAMPAGNE DRIVE

DOWNSVIEW ONT.

M3J2T9

TEL: 416-630-0307 TELEX:

MR. MICHAEL KEHOE/KEITH CARTER

PHARMACY CONSULTANTS

SEE....MANREX LIMITED

PHOENIX BIOMEDICAL PRODUCTS INC.

6400 SHAWSON DR. UNIT #5

MISSISSAUGA ONT.

L5T1L8

TEL: 416-671-8299 TFLEX:

MR. EZZAT ISKANDER

PICKER INTERNATIONAL CANADA INC.

26 VICTORIA CRES. BRAMALEA ONTARIO

L6T1E5

TEL: 416-791-3422 TELEX: 06-97631

MR. RODNEY SYKES

PICTOR ENTERPRISES

SEE....ON THE RISE (MERCHANDISING) INC.

PIPER PUMP

SEE....FRED A. DUNGEY INCORPORATED

PLAS TECHNICAL MFG LTD.

SEE....PLAS-TECHNICAL MFG LTD.

PLAS-TECHNICAL MFG LTD.

33 CENTENNIAL ROAD ORANGEVILLE ONTARIO

L9W1R1

TEL: 519-941-5080 TELEX:

MR. R.N. WILLIAMS

PLASTIC CONTACT LENS CO. (CANADA) LTD.

21 DUNDAS SQ.

SUITE 504 TORONTO

ONT. M5B1B7

TEL: 416-862-8589 TELEX: 06-219691

MR. SAMUEL NISENBOIM, O.D.

PRODUCTS

[E] CUTTER, VITREOUS ASPIRATION, AC-POWERED

[E] CUTTER, VITREOUS ASPIRATION, BATTERY-POWERED [E] CUTTER, VITREOUS INFUSION SUCTION [E] IRRIGATION KIT, EYE

[E] IRRIGATOR, OCULAR SURGERY

[E] DISH, PETRI

BATTERY, MOBIL RADIOGRAPHIC UNIT BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, X-RAY, DIAGNOSTIC CHANGER PROGRAMMER, RADIOGRAPHIC

FILM/CASSETTE

CHANGER, CASSETTE, RADIOGRAPHIC

CHANGER, FILM RADIOGRAPHIC

COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, AUTOMATIC

COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, MANUAL

CONE, RADIOGRAPHIC FILM MARKING SYSTEM, RADIOGRAPHIC

GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE.

SINGLE PHASE

GENERATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, CAPACITOR DISCHARGE

HANGER, X-RAY TUBE

HOLDER, RADIOGRAPHIC CASSETTE, WALL-MOUNTED

TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC

[E] TUBING, PLASTIC

LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL)
LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)

LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL
LENS, CONTACT, EXTENDED WEAR
LENS, CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE
LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC

LENS, CONTACT, TINTED

PLASTICART LTD.

288 TRAFALGAR RD.

DAKVILLE DNT.

L6J3H2

TEL: 416-845-2643 TELEX:

MR. H.L. MILLER

PLASTICS DIVISION, I.M.P. GROUP LTD.

SEE....I.M.P. GROUP LTD., PLASTICS DIVISION

PLASTIQUE D.C.N. INC.

SEE....PLASTIQUE DCN INC.

PLASTIQUE DCN INC.

BOX 520 WARWICK

OUEBEC

JOA 1MO

TEL: 819-358-2085 TELEX:

M. J.C. BEAUREGARD

PLASTIQUES M.C. LTEE, LES

SEE....LES PLASTIQUES M.C. LTEE

PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE. LES

SEE....LES PLASTIQUES SIMPORT LTEE.

PLASTOFLEX

P.O. BOX 280

ROCKWDOD

ONT.

NOB2KO

TEL: 519-856-9518 TELEX: 069-56550

MR. BRIAN A. DIXON

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

915 MEYERSIDE DRIVE

MISSISSAUGA

DNT.

L5T1R8

TEL: 416-673-9933 TELEX:

MR. ERIC CARLSON

PRODUCTS

REACHER (HANDICAPPED)

[E] VIAL, MEDICATION

- [E] SUPPORT, BREATHING TUBE
 [E] TUBE. ASPIRATING, FLEXIBLE, CONNECTING
- [E] TUBE, BRONCHIAL (W/WO CONNECTOR)
- [E] TUBE, BRONCHDSCOPE, ASPIRATING
- [E] TUBE, CONNECTING
- [E] TUBING, BRAIDED

- [E] TUBING, CONDUCTIVE
 [E] TUBING, CORRUGATED
 [E] TUBING, FLEXIBLE, MEDICAL GAS, LOW-PRESSURE
- [E] TUBING, FLUID DELIVERY [E] TUBING, NONCONDUCTIVE
- [E] TUBING, NYLON
- [E] TUBING, DXYGEN CONNECTING [E] TUBING, PLASTIC
 [E] TUBING, POLYETHYLENE
 [E] TUBING, POLYVINYL CHLORIDE

- [E] TUBING, URETHANE
 [E] TUBING, VINYL

CDAGULASE PLASMA, HUMAN, HORSE AND RABBIT [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANAEROBIC TRANSPORT

- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIBIOTIC ASSAY
 [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, ENRICHED
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA. FOR ISOLATION OF PATHOGENIC **NEISSERIA**
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, GENERAL NUTRIENT BROTH
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, MULTIPLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-PROPAGATING TRANSPORT
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND

DIFFERENTIAL

- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, NON-SELECTIVE AND NON-DIFFERENTIAL
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, PROPAGATING TRANSPORT

PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

PRODUCTS

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND NON-OIFFERENTIAL

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE AND DIFFERENTIAL

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, SELECTIVE BROTH

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, SINGLE BIOCHEMICAL TEST [E] CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS

DISC. STRIP AND REAGENT, MICRO-ORGANISM **OIFFERENTIATION** LOOP, INOCULATING

STAIN, MICROBIOLOGICAL

TEST, ANTIBIOTIC SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY

COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, ROOM STATUS

TRANSPORT SYSTEM, AEROBIC TRANSPORT SYSTEM, ANAEROBIC

POETKER COMMUNICATIONS LTD.

461 MANITOU OR. KITCHENER ONTARIO N2C1L5

TEL: 519-893-1010 TELEX:

MR. BERNIE POETKER

POLYBOIS INC.

739 RUE MONFETTE THETFORO MINES

QUE. **G6G7K7**

TEL: 418-338-4638 TELEX:

M. MARCEL MCCUTCHEON

CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR
CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM
CABINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY

CABINET, BEOSICE

NURSE CALL SYSTEM PUBLIC AOORESS SYSTEM

CABINET, MEDICINE CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL

CABINET, OTHER COUNTER, PILL

FURNITURE, GENERAL STATION, NURSING

TABLE, OTHER

PORSA SYSTEMS CANADA INC.

1440 WELLINGTON AVE.

WINNIPEG MAN.

R3EOK5

TEL: 204-774-1804 TELEX:

MRS. KATHERINE A. STOCKWOOD

PORTEX INC.

SEE....SIMS CANADA

PORTWAY, CHRISTOPHER & ASSOCIATES INC.

SEE.... CHRISTOPHER PORTWAY & ASSOCS. INC.

POSITRON INC.

SEE.... POSITRON INDUSTRIES INC.

POSITRON INDUSTRIES INC.

4810 JEAN TALON W.

MONTREAL

QUE.

H4P2N5 TEL: 514-738-2200

TELEX: 05-825739

MR. K.R. BROWN

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC [E] CHAIR, OTHER

[E] TELEPHONE, HANDICAPPED USE

PRECI TECH LTD.

SEE PRECI-TECH LTD .

PRODUCTS

PRECI-SURGICAL LTD.

SEE....PRECI-TECH LTD.

PRECI-TECH LTD.

4150 POIRIER BLVD.

ST-LAURENT

QUE. H4R2A5

TEL: 514-337-9732

TELEX: 05-824248

MADELEINE GRUNWALD, VICE-PRESIDENT

PRECISION BIOLOGICALS INCORPORATED

11 PETTIPAS DR.

UNIT A

DARTMOUTH N.S.

B3B1K1

TEL: 902-463-0119 TELEX:

MR. A.J. BEBBINGTON

PREFERRED MEDICAL PRODUCTS

100 WEST BEAVER CREEK RD.

UNIT 21

RICHMOND HILL

ONT. L4B1H4

TEL: 416-764-1901 TELEX:

MR. JOHN ROSCHUK

PREPARED MEDIA LABORATORY INC.

SEE....PML MICROBIOLOGICALS

PRESCOTT HIDE & SKIN CO. LTD.

121 PRESCOTT AVE. TORONTO ONT.

M6N3G8

TEL: 416-656-4421 TELEX: 06-969643

MR. HANS WENDT

PRIDE OF PARIS FABRICS LIMITED

P.O. BOX 130

PARIS ONT.

N31 3F9

TEL: 519-442-6351

TELEX: 061-81168

MR. DOUG PIKE

[E] STAPLER, SURGICAL

[E] ANALYZER, COAGULATION

[E] ANALYZER, COAGULATION, AUTOMATED

[E] ANALYZER, COAGULATION, MULTIPURPOSE

[E] ANTIGEN, ANTISERUM, CONTROL, PROTHROMBIN [E] COAGULATION FACTOR DEFICIENT PLASMA

[E] CONTROL, COAGULATION, PLASMA

[E] CONTROL, PLASMA, ABNORMAL [E] HEMATOLOGY QUALITY CONTROL MIXTURE

[E] KIT, QUALITY CONTROL

[E] PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME

[E] PARTIAL THROMBOPLASTIN TIME, REAGENT,

CONTROL

[E] PROTHROMBIN TIME

[E] PROTHROMBIN-PROCONVERTIN AND THROMBOTEST

[E] REAGENT, THROMBOPLASTIN, WITH CONTROL
[E] STANDARD, FIBRINOGEN

[E] TEST, HEPARIN (CLOTTING TIME)

[E] TEST, PROTHROMBIN COMSUMPTION
[E] TEST, THROMBIN TIME
[E] TEST, THROMBOPLASTIN GENERATION

CATHETER, EPIDURAL

KIT, ANESTHESIA, EPIDURAL

KIT, ANESTHESIA, SPINAL KIT, MYELOGRAM

KIT, PREP (SHAVE KIT)

[E] PAD, PRESSURE, ANIMAL SKIN

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE

[E] TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN
[E] TRACK AND CARRIER, INTRAVENOUS

PRO-LAB INCORPORATED

705 PROGRESS AVE. UNIT 3A SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1H2X1

TEL: 416-438-0474 TELEX: 065-25277

LYNN RAE

PRODUITS CARI-ALL INC.

171 MARIEN ST. MONTREAL-EST

QUE.

H3B5V1

TEL: 514-640-1414 TELEX:

M. DENIS TRUBIANO

PRODUITS CHIMIQUES CARTIER LTEE

445 - 21ST AVE. LACHINE

QUE.

H8S3T8

TEL: 514-637-4631 TELEX: 05-821694

MR. E.W. ROBINS

PRODUITS DE RECHERCHES BLACKBURN

SEE....LES PRODUITS DE RECHERCHES BLACKBURN ENR

PRODUITS MEDICAUX UNICARE INC.

SEE.... UNICARE MEDICAL PRODUCTS INC.

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

3435 MONTEE GAGNON

SAINT-LOUIS-DE-TERREBONNE

QUE . JON 1NO

TEL: 514-433-3640 TELEX:

M. JEAN A. LALONDE

PRODUCTS

[E] CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS

[E] TEST, BACTERIAL DIAGNOSTIC

[E] BIN, STORAGE
[E] BIN, STORAGE

[E] CART, DRESSING

[E] CART, DRESSING [E] CART, FOODSERVICE [E] CART, FOODSERVICE

[E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING

[E] CART, HOUSEKEEPING [E] CART, ISOLATION [E] CART, ISOLATION

[E] CART, LAUNDRY
[E] CART, LAUNDRY
[E] CART, MEDICINE

[E] CART, MEDICINE

CART, MULTIPURPOSE CART, MULTIPURPOSE [E] CART, OTHER

[E] CART, OTHER

[E] CART, SUPPLY

[E] CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT

[E] CASTERS, HOSPITAL EQUIPMENT

[E] COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER [E] COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

BAG, GARBAGE

CART, HOUSEKEEPING

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID

[E] DISPENSER, SOAP

[E] FLDOR MAT

FLOOR MAT, ANTIBACTERIAL

[E] HOUSEKEEPING EQUIPMENT

[E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER [E] SOLUTION, INSTRUMENT CLEANER

[E] STERILIZER, LIQUID

[E] TOILET TISSUE

ADAPTER, CATHETER ADAPTER, SYRINGE ASPIRATOR, WOUND SUCTION PUMP

BAG, DRAINAGE, WITH ADHESIVE, OSTOMY

BAG, ENEMA BAG, ENTERAL FEEDING

BAG, INTESTINE

BAG, STOMAL

BAG, URINARY COLLECTION

BAG, URINARY COLLECTION, PRECISION MEASURE (URINE METER)

BASIN, EMESIS

BASIN, SPONGE

BEDPAN

CANNULA, OTHER

PRODUITS PROGRESSIFS DE QUEBEC LTEE

PRODUCTS

```
CATHETER ACCESSORIES
CATHETER, ASPIRATION
CATHETER, BALLOON TYPE (FOLEY)
CATHETER, CONTINUOUS IRRIGATION
CATHETER, COUDE
CATHETER, IRRIGATION
CATHETER, RECTAL
CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE
CATHETER, RETENTION TYPE, BALLOON CATHETER, RETENTION, BARIUM ENEMA WITH BAG
CATHETER, STRAIGHT
CATHETER, SUCTION WITH TIP
CATHETER, URETERAL
CATHETER, URETERAL, OISPOSABLE (X-RAY)
CATHETER, URETERAL, GENERAL & PLASTIC
   SURGERY
CATHETER, URETHRAL, SURGICAL CATHETER, URINARY
CATHETER, URINARY, CONOOM
CATHETER, URINARY, IRRIGATION
CLAMP, CANNULA
CONNECTOR, CATHETER
CONNECTOR, URETERAL CATHETER
CONTAINER, URINE SPECIMEN
CONTRACT MANUFACTURING
CONTRACT PACKAGING
CONTRACT R&O
CONTRACT STERILIZATION
CUFF. INFLATION
ORAINAGE SYSTEM, URINE, CLOSEO
ORAINAGE UNIT, URINARY
FORCEPS, UTILITY
GAUZE ROLL
INFLATOR, CUFF
IRRIGATOR, SUCTION
KIT, BARIUM ENEMA, OISPOSABLE
KIT, CATHETER CARE
KIT, CATHETERIZATION, STERILE URETHRAL KIT, CATHETERIZATION, URINARY
KIT, ENEMA
KIT, ENEMA (FOR CLEANING PURPOSE)
KIT, IRRIGATION, BLACOER
KIT, IRRIGATION, STERILE
KIT, IRRIGATION, URINARY
KIT, IRRIGATION, WOUND KIT, URINARY ORAINAGE COLLECTION
KIT. WOUND ORAINAGE
PACKAGING SYSTEM, UNIT-DDSE
PACKAGING, STERILIZATION
POUCH, COLOSTOMY
SCISSORS, DISPOSABLE
SERVICE, CONSULTING
STERILIZER, ETHYLENE-OXIDE GAS, OPERATING
   ROOM
SYRINGE, CATHETER
SYRINGE, IRRIGATING
TIP, ENÉMA
TUBE, CONNECTING
TUBE, DRAINAGE
TUBE, ENEMA
TUBE, FEEDING (NASOJEJUNAL)
TUBE, RECTAL
TUBING, CORRUGATED TUBING, OXYGEN CONNECTING
TUBING, PLASTIC
TUBING, POLYETHYLENE TUBING, POLYVINYL CHLORIDE
TUBING, VINYL
WRAP, STERILIZATION
```

PROFESSIONAL DISPOSIBLES INC.

SEE....NICE-PAK PRODUCTS (CANADA) LTD.

PRODUCTS

PROMATEK INDUSTRIES LTD.

8390 MAYRAND ST.

MONTREAL

QUE.

H4P2C9

TEL: 514-737-7747 TELEX: 05-824905

MR. ARTHUR LEVINE

PROTAIR INC.

R.R. 2 DANVILLE

QUE.

JOA1AO

TEL: 514-839-3480 TELEX:

M. CLAUDE BISSONNETTE, PRESIDENT

PROTECTALERT

2200 YONGE STREET

SUITE 400

TORONTO

ONT. M4S3B9

TEL: 416-440-3356 TELEX: 062-2651

MR. STUART COTTRELLE

PURDUE FREDERICK INC.

10 MILNER BUSINESS CRT.

SUITE 800

SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1B3C6

TEL: 416-751-0780 TELEX: 06-963528

MR. R.T. TOWSON M.D.

PWL MANUFACTURING INC.

SEE....P.W.L. MANUFACTURING INC.

QUADRA LOGIC TECHNOLOGIES INC.

520 WEST 6TH AVE.

VANCOUVER B.C.

V6Z4H5

TEL: 604-732-3122 TELEX: 04-54654

MS. KAROLE SUTHERLAND

QUALICUM SCIENTIFIC LIMITED

STE.8 17 GRENFELL CRESCENT

NEPEAN ONTARIO

K2COG3

TELEX: 053-4370 TEL: 613-225-2444

MR. JOHN F. LAVIGNE

[E] STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, ELECTRICAL POWERED (EMS)

[E] STIMULATOR, MUSCLE, LOW INTENSITY

BOOT, CAST

COVER, CAST

[E] COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, EMERGENCY ALERT. PERSONAL

[E] SOLUTION, SURGICAL SCRUB

[E] ANTIBODY, MONOCLONAL

CONTAINER, SPECIMEN, ALL TYPES

CULTURE MEDIA, SUPPLEMENTS

KIT, SCREENING, URINE SERA, ANIMAL STAIN, CRYSTAL VIOLET, HISTOLOGY

STAIN, GRAMS IOOINE

STAIN, MICROBIOLOGICAL

STAIN, SAFRANIN

TEST, AGAR PLATE

TEST, AGAR TUBE

TEST, ANTIBIOTIC SUSCEPTIBILITY TEST, ANTIMICROBIAL SUSCEPTIBILITY

TEST, BACTERIAL DIAGNOSTIC

QUANTIFIED SIGNAL IMAGING INC.

26 LESMILL RO. NORTH YORK ONT.

M3B2T5

TEL: 416-449-7050 TELEX: MR. MICHAEL CANNATA

PRODUCTS

ANALYZER, SPECTRUM, EEG ANALYZER, SPECTRUM, EEG SIGNAL AUDITORY EVOKED POTENTIAL MEASURING UNIT COMPUTER, BRAIN MAPPING ELECTROENCEPHALOGRAPH EVOKEO RESPONSE UNIT EVOKEO RESPONSE UNIT, AUDITORY MONITOR, EEG, ANESTHÉSIA SCANNER, LONG TERM RECORDING, EEG STIMULATOR, AU010 STIMULATOR, AUDITORY, EVOKED RESPONSE STIMULATOR, ELECTRICAL, EVOKED RESPONSE STIMULATOR, NEUROLOGICAL STIMULATOR, PHOTIC, EVOKEO RESPONSE STIMULATOR, SOMATOSENSORY STIMULATOR, VISUAL

QUELAB INC., LES LABORATOIRES SEE....LES LABORATOIRES QUELAB INC.

R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC.

40 BELLFARM RO. UNIT 2 & 3 BARRIEONT.

L4M5L3

TEL: 705-722-6311 TELEX:

MR. ROBERT J. POTTERS, PRESIDENT

R.L. CRAIN INC. P.O. BOX 8392

OTTAWA ONT.

K1G3J7

TEL: 613-722-3411 TELEX: MR. J.F. FRANK

R.P.I. INC.

190 HWY. 7 WEST UNIT 30 BRAMPTON

ONT. L7A1A2

TEL: 416-456-0660 TELEX:

MR. RAYMONO PARR

RACIBEC INC.

760 LE BOURDAIS SAINT-TITE (LAVIOLETTE)

OUF GOX 3HO

TEL: 418-365-6271 TELEX:

M. GUY LAFONTAINE, PRESIDENT

RADIOCHEMICAL CO, ATOMIC ENERGY OF CDA.

SEE....ATOMIC ENERGY OF COA., RADIOCHEMICAL CO.

RADIONICS MEDICAL INC.

390 STEELCASE RO. E. MARKHAM

ONTARIO L3R1G2

TEL: 416-475-9777 TELEX: 06-986985 MR. S.H. UNGAR, PRESIDENT

[E] ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR

[E] PAO, PRESSURE, FOAM (ELBOW, HEEL)

[E] PAO, PRESSURE, FOAM CONVOLUTEO

FORMS, MEDICAL AND PATIENT IDENTIFICATION BRACELET/CARD

[E] CHAIR, DENTAL [E] CHAIR, OTHER

[E] STOOL, OENTAL

[E] LIFT, WHEELCHAIR

[E] ECHOENCEPHALOGRAPH (ULTRASONIC SCANNER)

[E] ECHOOPHTHALMOGRAPH (ULTRASONIC SCANNER)

RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC.

283 MCDONALD RD.

OAKVILLE

ONT.

L6J2A6

TEL: 416-825-2960 TFLEX:

MR. ROBERT MCMULLAN

RAINTREE MEDICAL PRODUCTS

SEE.... RAINTREE ENTERPRISES INC.

RAPID AID LTD.

SEE....RAPID-AID LTD.

RAPID-AID LTD.

1055 INDUSTRY ST.

OAKVILLE ONT.

L6J2X3

TEL: 416-842-0733 TELEX: 06-982292

MILLICENT HOGAN

REM MANUFACTURING INC.

SEE....R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC.

RENFREW TAPE LIMITED

170 RENFREW AVE. W.

RENFREW ONT.

K7V2Y6

TEL: 613-432-8545 TELEX: 053-3839

MR. G.B. SHIELDS

RENO MICRO PRECISION LTEE

8422 10E AVE.

ST. MICHEL (MONTREAL)

QUE .

H1Z3B5

TEL: 514-728-4785 TELEX:

M. ANDRE RENAUD

RICHARDS PACKAGING INC.

3115 LENWORTH DR.

MISSISSAUGA DNT

L4X2G5

TEL: 416-441-4065

TELEX:

MR. BOB DOWN

RIDALCO INDUSTRIES INC.

1551 MICHAEL ST.

OTTAWA ONTARIO

K1B3T4

TEL: 613-745-9161 TELEX:

MR. ALLAN SCHWARTZ

PRODUCTS

[E] APPLICATOR, OTHER

[E] PACK, COLD

[E] SPONGE, OTHER

[E] TOOTHBRUSH, MANUAL

KIT, SNAKE BITE, CHEMICAL COLD PACK

PACK, COLD PACK, COLD, CHEMICAL

PACK, HOT OR COLD, DISPOSABLE

PACK, HOT OR COLD, REUSABLE

PACK, HOT, CHEMICAL

[E] ADHESIVE STRIP, WATERPROOF [E] ADHESIVE TAPE

[E] TAPE, ADHESIVE

[E] TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF [E] TAPE, COTTON

[E] CATHETER, URETERAL, DISPOSABLE (X-RAY)

[E] CRADLE, PATIENT, RADIOGRAPHIC [E] DILATOR, VESSEL, SURGICAL [E] FILTER, RADIOGRAPHIC

TET RETRACTOR, SURGICAL

[E] SIZER, HEART VALVE PROSTHESIS

[E] VIAL, MEDICATION

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR
[E] CABINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY

[E] CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL

[E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] CABINET, PASS THROUGH

[E] CART, FOODSERVICE

[E] CART, LAUNDRY [E] CART, MEDICINE

[E] CONVEYOR, TRAY

[E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT

[E] REFRIGERATOR, FOODSERVICE [E] SINK, HOSPITAL

[E] SINK, PORTABLE

[E] STATION, NOURISHMENT

RL CRAIN INC.

SEE....R.L. CRAIN INC.

PRODUCTS

ROBERT SOPER LTD.

P.O. BOX 277 **HAMILTON** ONT. L8N3E8

TEL: 416-528-7936 TELEX: 061-8306

MR. BRUCE ALLAN

[E] CART, LAUNDRY

[E] COVER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

[E] COVER, MATTRESS
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, CONDUCTIVE
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE

[E] CURTAIN, SHOWER

[E] LINER, LAUNDRY HAMPER

MATTRESS, BED TENT, MIST

TENT, PEDIATRIC AEROSOL

ROBERTSON CUSTOMS ELEVATORS

777 WARDEN AVE UNIT 12 SCARBOROUGH DNT. M1L4C3

TEL: 416-751-3352 TELEX:

MR. PAUL D. VELEY

[E] ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR

[E] LIFT, STAIR CLIMBING
[E] LIFT, WHEELCHAIR

ROBERTSON S&B RESEARCH

SEE.... S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS

RONALD PERRAULT INC., LES LABORATOIRES

SEE....LES LABORATOIRES RONALD PERRAULT INC.

ROYCO APPARATUS LTD.

P.O. BOX 277 KLEINBURG DNT. LOJ1CO

TEL: 416-893-1972 TELEX: MR. ROYCO, PRESIDENT

RPI INC.

SEE....R.P.I. INC.

GRINDER, TISSUE RAMP, WHEELCHAIR
TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, TILTING TRANSFER AID

S & B RDBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS

SEE.... S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS

S&B ROBERTSON RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENTS

855 KENNEDY RD. SUITE 702 **SCARBOROUGH** ONT. M1K2E3

TEL: 416-752-4298 TELEX: MRS. SYLVIA R. ROBERTSON

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED

1275 CASTLEFIELD AVE. TORONTO

ONT. M6B1G4

TEL: 416-789-0631 TELEX: 06-969542

MR. GERALD J. YAFFE

- [E] CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL
- [E] SUPPORT, FOOT
- [E] TRANSFER AID
- [E] ADHESIVE STRIP, HYPOALLERGENIC [E] ADHESIVE STRIP, SKIN CLOSURE [E] ADHESIVE STRIP, WATERPROOF

- [E] ADHESIVE TAPE
- [E] ADHESIVE, AEROSOL
- [E] ADHESIVE, LIQUID
 [E] APPLICATOR, ABSORBENT TIPPED
- [E] APPLICATOR, ANTISEPTIC
- [E] APPLICATOR, OTHER

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED

PRODUCTS

PRODUCTS		
	PRODUCTS APRON, CONDUCTIVE ASPIRATOR, EMERGENCY SUCTION BANDAGE, ADHESIVE BANDAGE, BUTTERFLY BANDAGE, ELASTIC BANDAGE, GAUZE BANDAGE, OTHER BANDAGE, PRESSURE BANDAGE, TRACTION BANDAGE, TRACTION BANDAGE, TUBULAR BIN, STORAGE BLANKET, ALUMINIZED RESCUE BLANKET, FIRE CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR CABINET, INSTRUMENT CABINET, MEDICINE CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL CABINET, OTHER CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL CHAIR, EXAMINATION AND TREATMENT CHAIR, OTHER CLEANER, AIR, RECIRCULATING CLIP, BANDAGE COMPRESS, GAUZE COTTON BALL CUTTER, RING DRESSING, AEROSOL DRESSING, BURN DRESSING, GERMICIDAL DRESSING, GERMICIDAL DRESSING, GERMICIDAL DRESSING, GERMICIDAL DRESSING, GERMICIDAL DRESSING, FOAM DRESSING, OCCLUSIVE DRESSING, OCCLUSIVE DRESSING, ROLLER GAUZE DRESSING, NONADHERENT FINGER COT FLUFF GAUZE ROLL GIOVE PATIFNT FXAMINATION	
	GLOVES, SURGICAL GLOVES, SURGICAL, HYPOALLERGENIC GLOVES, SURGICAL, PLASTIC SURGERY GLOVES, UTILITY KIT, BURN KIT, DRESSING KIT, EMERGENCY DRUG KIT, EMERGENCY, INSECT STING KIT, FIRST AID KIT, SNAKE BITE KIT, SNAKE BITE KIT, SNAKE BITE, CHEMICAL COLD PACK KIT, SNAKE BITE, SUCTION KIT, WOUND ORAINAGE MASK, DXYGEN, LOW CONCENTRATION, VENTURI MASK, DXYGEN, NON-REBREATHING MASK, OXYGEN, OTHER MEDICATED PAD MESH, SURGICAL (STEEL GAUZE) MOUTHPIECE, BREATHING PACK, COLD PACK, COLD, CHEMICAL PACK, HOT OR COLD, DISPDSABLE PACK, HOT OR COLD, REUSABLE PACK, HOT, CHEMICAL	
E]	PACKER, GAUZE PAD, DRESSING PAD, NEONATAL EYE	

SAFETY HOUSE OF CANADA LIMITED

PRODUCTS

```
[E] REMOVER, ACHESIVE TAPE
[E] RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, GAS
[E] RESUSCITATOR, PULMONARY, MANUAL (DEMAND
        VALVE)
[E] SANITIZER
[E] SCISSORS, BANDAGE/GAUZE/PLASTER
[E] SCISSORS, DISPOSABLE
[E] SCISSORS, GENERAL DISSECTING [E] SCISSORS, PEDIATRIC
[E] SHIELD, WOUND
[E] SLING, ARM
[E] SLING, ARM, OVERHEAD SUPPORTED
[E] SOLVENT, ADHESIVE TAPE
[E] SPLINT, ABOUCTION, CONGENITAL HIP
        DISLOCATION
[E] SPLINT, CLAVICLE
[E] SPLINT, DENIS BROWN
[E] SPLINT, EXTREMITY, INFLATABLE, EXTERNAL [E] SPLINT, HAND, AND COMPONENT
[E] STRETCHER, HANO-CARRIEO (GURNEY)
[E] STRETCHER, WHEELEO (MOBILE)
[E] SWABS, ALCOHOL
[E] SWABS, ANTISEPTIC
[E] SWABS, COTTON
[E] TABLE, EXAMINATION-TREATMENT
[E] TAPE, AOHESIVE
[E] TAPE, AOHESIVE, HYPOALLERGENIC
[E] TAPE, AOHESIVE, WATERPROOF
[E] TAPE, COTTON
[E] TOURNIQUET
[E] TRAINING MANIKIN, INTRAVENOUS ARM
[E] TRAINING MANIKIN, WOUND MOULAGE
[E] TWEEZERS
[E] VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, MANUAL (RESUSCITATOR)
[E] VENTILATOR, EMERGENCY, POWERED
         (RESUSCITATOR)
[E] WASTE RECEPTACLE, GENERAL PURPOSE
```

SANCELLA INC. 6711 MISSISSAUGA ROAD

SUITE 700 MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO L5N2W3

TEL: 416-842-2011 TELEX: 06-23095
MR. WILLIAM M. MYERS, VICE PRESIDENT &
GENERAL MANAGER

```
ADHESIVE STRIP, HYPOALLERGENIC
    AOHESIVE STRIP, WATERPROOF
    AOHESIVE TAPE
    BANDAGE, ADHESIVE
BANDAGE, ELASTIC
    BANDAGE, GAUZE
    BANDAGE, OTHER
BANDAGE, SELF-ADHERENT
    BIB
    COVER, ARM BOARD
    DIAPER, ADULT
    ORESSING, BURN
    ORESSING, NONAOHERENT
    ORESSING, OTHER
    GARMENT, PROTECTIVE, FOR INCONTINENCE
    GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION
    GLOVES, UTILITY
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION [E] GOWN, OTHER
[E] GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE
[E] INCONTINENCE PAO (UNOERPAO)
    INCONTINENCE PANT
[E] LINEN, BEO, DISPOSABLE
    LOTION, SKIN CARE
[E] SHEET, EXAMINATION TABLE, DISPOSABLE [E] SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE
    TAPE, AOHESIVE
    TAPE, ADHESIVE, HYPOALLERGENIC TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF
    TWEEZERS
```

SCHOLL PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD. SEE.... SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD.

PRODUCTS

SCHOLL-PLOUGH CANADA INC. HOSPITAL PROD. 174 BARTLEY OR. TORONTO ONT. M4A1E3 TEL: 416-755-4141 TELEX: 06-963512

BAG, ORAINAGE, WITH ADHESIVE, OSTOMY BAG, URINARY, ILEOSTOMY BAG, URINE COLLECTING, URETEROSTOMY BANDAGE, ELASTIC BANDAGE, GAUZE BANDAGE, TRACTION COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK GAUZE ROLL MOLESKIN POUCH, COLOSTOMY SELECTOR, SIZE, OSTOMY TAPE, AOHESIVE

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIP. DIV OF CASSIDY'S 11151 BRIOGEPORT RO. RICHMONO B.C. V6X1T3

TEL: 604-270-6119 TELEX: 04-55398 MR. DAVID T. TAM

[E] REFRIGERATOR, MORGUE, WALK-IN [E] SAW, AUTOPSY [E] SCALE, AUTOPSY [E] SPONGE, DISSECTOR [E] STATION, AUTOPSY [E] TABLE, AUTOPSY
[E] TABLE, SLIDE WARMING

[E] GLOVES, AUTOPSY

SCIENTEK MEDICAL EQUIPMENT 95 EASTSIDE ORIVE TORONTO

MR. JOHN GOROON

ONTARIO M8Z5N7

TEL: 416-231-1222 TELEX: 06-984615 MR. JOHN R. STARKEY

SEGUFIX SYSTEMS LTD P.O. BOX 1078 WOODSTOCK N.B. EOJ2BO

MRS. JACQUELINE HENRY

TEL: 506-328-8836 TELEX:

SELKIRK WOOD INDUSTRIES LTD. 1390 CHURCH AVE. WINNIPEG MAN. R2X1G4 TEL: 204-633-1047 TELEX: MR. LARRY ALLWOOD

SENTINEL AMBULANCE SEE....FUNCRAFT VEHICLES (1981) LIMITED

SERTA OF TORONTO SEE....STAR BEDOING PRODUCTS LTD

SHERWOOD, FULLERTON, ENGINEERING LTD. SEE . . . FULLERTON SHERWOOD ENGINEERING LTO.

CABINET, INSTRUMENT LAMINAR AIR FLOW UNIT REFRIGERATOR, BLOOD BANK SINK, HOSPITAL SINK, LABORATORY TABLE, AUTOPSY

[E] BELT, PELVIC SUPPORT BELT, WHEELCHAIR [E] RESTRAINT, ANKLE/FOOT [E] RESTRAINT, ARM

[E] RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)
[E] RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR
[E] RESTRAINT, WRIST/HAND

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM

[E] CABINET, BEOSIDE [E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM

SILENT GLISS CANADA LIMITED

63-705 PROGRESS AVE.

SCARBOROUGH

ONT

M1H2X1

TEL: 416-431-3330 TELEX: 065-25488

MR. HANS MUNGER

SIMS CANADA

301 GOUGH RD.

MARKHAM ONT.

L3R4Y8

TEL: 416-477-2000 TELEX: 06-0986515

MR. WILLIAM HIGGINS

SISCO

SEE.... WESTERN SCIENTIFIC SERVICES LTD

SLAWNER LTEE, J.

SEE....J. SLAWNER LTEE

SMITH & NEPHEW INC.

2100-52ND AVE.

LACHINE

QUE.

H8T2Y5

TEL: 514-636-0772 TELEX: 05-822580

MR. RICHARD PHILIPPE

PRODUCTS

[E] TRACK AND CARRIER, CUBICLE CURTAIN

[E] CATHETER, SUCTION (TRACHEAL ASPIRATING TUBE)

[E] KIT, ANESTHESIA, EPIDURAL

- [E] ADHESIVE STRIP, HYPOALLERGENIC
- [E] ADHESIVE STRIP, WATERPROOF
- [E] ADHESIVE TAPE
- [E] BANDAGE, ADHESIVE [E] BANDAGE, CAST
- [E] BANDAGE, ELASTIC
- [E] BANDAGE, GAUZE [E] BANDAGE, OTHER
- [E] BANDAGE, PRESSURE
- [E] BANDAGE, TRACTION
 [E] BANDAGE, TUBULAR
- [E] CAST
- [E] COMPRESS, GAUZE
- [E] DRESSING, NONADHERENT
- [E] DRESSING, OTHER
 [E] GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION
- [E] GLOVES, SURGICAL
 [E] GLOVES, SURGICAL, HYPOALLERGENIC
 [E] GLOVES, UTILITY
- [E] LOTION, SKIN CARE
- [E] MEDICATED PAD [E] PAD, DRESSING
- [E] REMOVER, ADHESIVE TAPE
- [E] SHIELD, WOUND
- [E] SLING, ARM
 [E] SPLINT, OTHER
- [E] STOCKINETTE
- [E] STOCKINETTE, CAST
- [E] STOCKING, ELASTIC, PHYSICAL MEDICINE
- [E] SWABS, ALCOHOL
- [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE
 [E] TAPE, ADHESIVE, WATERPROOF
 [E] TAPE, COTTON
- [E] TAPE, ORTHOPEDIC
- [E] TESTER, SURGICAL GLOVE
- [E] TRACTION ACCESSORIES

SOCIETE NUTRIMED, DIV. DE NUTRITHERM INC

1524 AVE. SUMMERHILL

MONTREAL QUEBEC H3H1B9

TEL: 514-935-5965 TELEX:

M. MARCEL SIMONEAU

- [E] FOODSERVICE PRODUCT/EQUIPMENT
- [E] TRAY, FOODSERVICE

SOLPAR

SEE....R.E.M. MANUFACTURING INC.

PRODUCTS

SOPER ROBERT LTD.

SEE....ROBERT SOPER LTD.

SPECIALTY CONTACT LENS LTD.

#1 213 - 19TH ST. N.E. CALGARY

ALTA. T2N2H9

TEL: 403-283-9506 TELEX: 03-821172

MR. BILL STURM

SPEED ORTHODONTIC, STRITE INDUSTRIES

SEE . . . STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD.

P.O. BOX 180 ROCK ISLAND

QUE.

JOB2KO

TEL: 819-876-2709 TELEX:

MR. MURRAY LEDDY

ST. JUDE MEDICAL CANADA LTD.

340 SAULTEAUX CRES.

WINNIPEG MAN.

R3J3T2

TEL: 204-885-2941 TELEX:

MR. ALBERT LEUNG

ST-DOMINIQUE INC., FIBRE DE VERRE

SEE....FIBRE DE VERRE ST-DOMINIQUE INC.

STANLEY DRUG PRODUCTS LTD.

1353 MAIN ST. N VANCOUVER

B.C.

V7J1C5

TEL: 604-987-3391 TELEX:

MR. LESLIE A. STRIKE

STAR BEDDING PRODUCTS LTD

37 BETHRIOGE ROAD

REXDALE ONTARIO

M9W1M8

TEL: 416-743-8241 TEL MR. ROBERT J. WYLIE TELEX:

STEEL, ANTHONY MANUFACTURING LTD.

SEE....ANTHONY STEEL MANUFACTURING LTD.

STEELCASE CANADA LTD.

P.O. BOX 9

DON MILLS ONT.

M3C2P7

TEL: 416-475-6333 TELEX: 06-986845

MR. ROBERT ROSE, V.P. SALES

[E] LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL)

[E] LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)
[E] LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL
[E] LENS, CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE

[E] LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC [E] LENS, CONTACT, TINTED

[E] BANDAGE, PRESSURE [E] BINDER, ABOOMINAL

[E] BINDER, CHEST

[E] BINDER, ELASTIC

[E] PAO, PRESSURE, AIR

[E] PROSTHESIS, CARDIAC VALVE

[E] LOTION, SKIN CARE

MATTRESS, BEO

BIN, STORAGE CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR CABINET, OTHER CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL CHAIR, OTHER FURNITURE, GENERAL OFFICE EQUIPMENT

STEELCASE CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

OFFICE PRODUCT TABLE, OTHER

GLOVES, SURGICAL

STERLING J. INDUSTRIES LTD.

SEE....J. STERLING INDUSTRIES LTD.

STERLING RUBBER (1985) INC.

675 WOODSIDE ST.

FERGUS

ONT. N1M2M4

TEL: 519-843-4032 TELEX:

MR. WILLIAM AMOS

STOCKWOOD'S INC.

SEE PORSA SYSTEMS CANADA INC .

STRITE INDUSTRIES LIMITED

298 SHEPHERD AVENUE

CAMBRIDGE ONTARIO

N3C 1V 1

TEL: 519-658-9361 TELEX: 069~59383

MR. RICHARD STRITE

SUNRISE MEDICAL CANADA INCORPORATED

P.O. BOX 685

MIDLAND

ONT.

L4R4P4

TEL: 705-526-9363 TELEX:

MR. FRED REED

SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

C.P. 115 LEVIS

QUEBEC

G6V6N6

TEL: 418-833-2884 TELEX:

M. LOUIS-PAUL BEAUDET

SUPPORT ORTHOFLEX INC.

SEE....SUPPORT ORTHO-FLEX INC.

SUPPORTS SPENCER CANADA (1974) LTEE

SEE.... SPENCER SUPPORTS CANADA (1974) LTD.

SURGIKOS CANADA INC.

1355 LANSDOWNE ST. W

PETERBOROUGH ONTARIO

K9.17X2

TEL: 705-743-8200 TELEX: 069-62911

MR. K.M. BAIN

[E] CAP, SURGICAL

[E] COVER, HEAD SURGICAL

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID

[E] GLOVE, PATIENT EXAMINATION
[E] GLOVES, OTHER
[E] GLOVES, SURGICAL
[E] GLOVES, UTILITY

[E] HOOD, SURGICAL

[E] LUBRICANT, INSTRUMENT

[E] MASK, SURGICAL

[E] PACK. SURGICAL (DRAPE)

[E] SERVICE, MAINTENANCE/REPAIR

[E] STERILIZER, LIQUID

[E] ALIGNER, BRACKET, ORTHODONTIC [E] BRACKET, METAL, ORTHODONTIC

[E] CLAMP, WIRE, ORTHODONTIC

[E] TUBE, ORTHODONTIC

[E] TUCKER, LIGATURE, ORTHODONTIC

[E] WIRE, ORTHODONTIC

[E] BEDRAIL

[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] RAIL, BATH

[E] RAIL, COMMODE

BELT, LUMBOSACRAL BELT, RIB (SUPPORT)

BINDER, ANKLE BINDER, WRIST

COLLAR, CERVICAL NECK SUPPORT, ABDOMINAL SUPPORT, WRIST

SURGIKOS CANADA INC.

PRODUCTS

[E] SUIT, SCRUB, DISPOSABLE

SYBRON CDA. LTD.. BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. SEE....BEAVERS DENTAL DIV. OF SYBRON CDA. LTO.

SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC. 4980 BUCHAN SUITE 205 MONTREAL QUE. H4P1S8

TEL: 514-739-1310 TELEX: M. MICHEL ROGER WOLFF

[E] ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR [E] AMBULATION SUPPORT UNIT [E] ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL LIMB COMPONENT [E] ASSEMBLY, KNEE/SHANK/ANKLE/FOOT, EXTERNAL [E] BATH, SITZ, PHYSICAL MEDICINE [E] CHAIR, ADJUSTABLE, MECHANICAL
[E] CHAIR, WITH CASTERS
[E] CDMPDNENT. WHEELCHAIR [E] EXERCISER, LEG AND ANKLE [E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE [E] ORTHOSIS, OTHER [E] STAND, CASTING [E] TABLE, MECHANICAL [E] TABLE, PHYSICAL MEDICINE, POWERED [E] TABLE. PHYSICAL THERAPY [E] TABLE, TRACTION [E] TRAINING AID

TANNEREYE LIMITED WEST ROYALTY INDUSTRIAL PARK CHARLOTTETOWN P.E.I. C1E1B0 TEL: 902-892-0357 TELEX: 014-44161 MR. MICHAEL R. JARDINE

[E] FRAME, SPECTACLE

[E] UTENSIL, FOOD
[E] UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID [E] WALKER, MECHANICAL

TASH INC. SEE.... TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED

TECHNICAL AIDS & SYSTEMS FOR HANDICAPPED 12 - 70 GIBSON DR. MARKHAM ONTARIO L3R4C2 TEL: 416-475-2212 TELEX: 06-986766

MR. COLIN WHEELER

TERRAY MANUFACTURING INC. 24 MCGONIGAL ST. W. ARNPRIOR DNT K7S1L8 TEL: 613-623-3310 TELEX: MR. RAY DESJARDINS

THE CARROLL EQUIPMENT SALES CORP. P.D. BDX 8004 SUB. 41 LONDON ONT. N6G2BO TELEX: TEL: 519-681-7490 MR. TIMDTHY CARROLL

[E] COMMUNICATION SYSTEM POWERED ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED. REMOTE [E] TELEPHONE, HANOICAPPED USE

UTENSIL, HANDICAPPED AID

[E] BENDER [E] FIXATION DEVICE, SPINAL (INTERNAL) [E] PLATE, BONE

BED, MANUAL BED, PEDIATRIC (CRIB) BEDRAIL BIN, STDRAGE FURNITURE, GENERAL TABLE, OTHER TABLE, OVERBED

THE HOOD COMPANY INC.

P.O. BOX 10 VITTORIA ONT.

NOE 1WO

TEL: 519-426-2697 TELEX: 06318593 MR. ROBERT DEMERS

THE JULIEN ENTERPRISES INC.

SEE....LES ENTREPRISES JULIEN INC.

THE LONGDON CORPORATION

781 KING ST. W. TORONTO ONT.

M5V1N4 TEL: 416-363-2367 TELEX: MR. SHOAIB SULEMAN

THE MENTHOLATUM COMPANY OF CANADA LTD.

P.O. BOX 130 FORT ERIE ONT. L2A5M6

TEL: 416-871-1665 TELEX:

MR. LEN G. DOWSETT

THERAPEX, DIV. OF E-Z-EM CANADA INC.

9885 COLBERT ST.

UOLNA QUE . H1J1Z9

TEL: 514-353-5820 TELEX: 05-829526

MICHELE LALANDE

THOUGHT TECHNOLOGY LTD.

2180 BELGRAVE AVE. MONTREAL

QUE. H4A2L8

TEL: 514-489-8251 TELEX: 055-66458

MR. LAWRENCE KLEIN

THREE M CANADA INC.

SEE.... 3M CANADA INC.

THREE-M CANADA INC.

SEE.... 3M CANADA INC.

TITAN SAFETY PRODUCTS

8530 ESPLANAGE AVENUE

MONTREAL QUE H2P2R8

TEL: 514-381-2301 TELEX:

MR. R. SPEEVAK

TORONTO MEDICAL CORPORATION

27 GOLDEN GATE COURT SCARBORDUGH ONTARIO

M1P3A4

TEL: 416-293-1296 TELEX: 065-26271

MR. O. DOUGLAS DAVIDSON

PRODUCTS

[E] SOCK, STUMP COVER

[E] STOCKINETTE

[E] STOCKINETTE, CAST

ORTHOSIS, OTHER STOCKING, ELASTIC SUPPORT, KNEE

CUSHION, DENTURE, OTC

[E] KIT, BARIUM ENEMA, DISPOSABLE

[E] AMPLIFIER, PHYSIOLOGICAL SIGNAL

[E] BIOFEEDBACK DEVICE [E] CABLE/LEAD, EMG

[E] CONDITIONER, SIGNAL, PHYSIOLOGICAL

[E] ELECTRODE, ELECTROMYOGRAPHIC

[E] MONITOR/TEMPERATURE/NEURO-SURGERY/DIRECT CONTACT/POWERED

[E] COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE

[E] GOWN, PATIENT, DISPOSABLE [E] LINEN, BED, DISPOSABLE

[E] EXERCISER, PASSIVE, MEASURING

[E] EXERCISER, PASSIVE, NON-MEASURING

TOTAL ALERT CORPORATION

39 RDBERTSON RD. SUITE #261

NEPEAN

ONT.

K2H8R2

TEL: 613-596-9904 TELEX:

MR. PHIL WEAVER

TRANS CANADA CONTACT LENS LTD.

10 BANIGAN DR.

TORONTO

ONT. M4H1E9

TEL: 416-423-1923 TELEX:

MR. FREDERICK S. HAWA, VICE PRESIDENT

TRANSEQUIP

SEE....EQUIPEMENT DE TRANSMISSION IND. INC.

TRAVENOL CANADA INC.

6695 AIRPORT RD.

MISSISSAUGA

ONT.

L4V1E5

TEL: 416-673-2255 TELEX: 06-968720

MR. DICK DOHERTY

TREND MILLWORK AND CABINETS LTD.

3040 DEVON DR.

WINDSOR

ONT.

N8X4L2

TEL: 519-969-2990 TELEX:

MR. J.R. FRASER

TRI STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED

SEE . . . TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED

TRI-STAR INDUSTRIES LIMITED

P.O. BOX 308

YARMOUTH N.S.

R544R3

TELEX: 019-38562 TEL: 902-742-9254

MR. DAVID HALL, CHAIRMAN

PRODUCTS

[E] COMMUNICATION SYSTEM, EMERGENCY ALERT,

PERSONAL [E] PAGER, RADIO

[E] SECURITY EQUIPMENT

[E] LENS, CONTACT (DTHER MATERIAL)

[E] LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)
[E] LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL
[E] LENS, CONTACT, EXTENDED WEAR

[E] LENS, CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE [E] LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC

BOTTLE, STERILE SOLUTION GLOVES, SURGICAL

KIT, ADMINISTRATION, INTRAVENOUS

SOLUTION, INTRAVENOUS

[E] BIN, STORAGE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE [E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM
[E] CABINET CASEWORK, PHARMACY

[E] CABINET, BEDSIDE

[E] CABINET, DENTAL
[E] CABINET, MEDICINE
[E] CABINET, NARCOTIC CONTROL

[E] CABINET, OTHER
[E] CABINET, PASS THROUGH
[E] STATION, NURSING

[E] AMBULANCE

[E] ANATOMICAL TRAINING MODEL

[E] ASPIRATOR, EMERGENCY SUCTION
[E] ATTACHMENT, OXYGEN CANISTER/IV POLE,

WHEELCHAIR

[E] AUDIOVISUAL TRAINING MATERIAL
[E] BOTTLE, COLLECTION, VACUUM (ASPIRATOR)
[E] CHAIR, SEAT LIFTING (STANOING AID)

[E] CHART, ANATOMICAL TRAINING

[E] LIFT, STAIR CLIMBING

[E] PAGER, NON-RADIO

[E] PAGER, RADIO [E] REGULATOR, VACUUM

[E] SECURITY EQUIPMENT

[E] STRETCHER, HAND-CARRIED (GURNEY)
[E] STRETCHER, WHEELED (MOBILE)

[E] TRAINING MANIKIN, INTRAVENOUS ARM

[E] TRAINING MANIKIN, WOUND MOULAGE

TRU-FLEX LABORATORIES, INC.

6191-A WESTMINSTER HWY.

RICHMOND

B.C. V7C4V4

TEL: 604-278-4113 TELEX:

MR. BRIAN BROCKLESBY

TRUETECH MEDICAL INC.

146 PEELAR RDAD

CONCORD ONT. L4K2C9

TEL: 416-738-0663 TELEX: 06-964684

MR. PAUL PEROVICH

TUBIX X-RAY CANADA INC.

25-1110 BIRCHMOUNT RD.

SCARBOROUGH

ONT.

M1K1S7

TEL: 416-752-8259 TELEX:

MR. R. ROSSELLO

TWINPAK INC.

2225 BOUL. HYMUS

DORVAL QUE.

H9P1J8

TEL: 514-684-7070

TELEX: 05821646

FRANCINE ROBINSON

TYE-SIL CORP. LTD., HOMEWARE DIV.

SEE.... HOMEWARE DIV. OF TYE-SIL CORP. LTD.

UNICARE MEDICAL PRODUCTS INC.

P.O. BOX 1263 ST. LAURENT

QUEBEC

H4L4X1

TEL: 514-738-7849 TELEX: 055-62171

MR. MANUEL COHEN

UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.

2424 RUE DES CARRIERES

MONTREAL QUE .

H2G1X7

TEL: 514-274-6431 TELEX:

M. ROLAND PIGEON

PRODUCTS

[E] LENS, CONTACT (OTHER MATERIAL)
[E] LENS, CONTACT (POLYMETHYLMETHACRYLATE)
[E] LENS, CONTACT, BIFOCAL

[E] LENS, CONTACT, EXTENDED WEAR

[E] LENS, CONTACT, GAS-PERMEABLE [E] LENS, CONTACT, HYDROPHILIC

[E] CONTAINER, SPECIMEN, ALL TYPES

[E] CUP, DENTURE

[E] CUP, MEDICINE

[E] DISH, PETRI

[E] KIT, MID-STREAM COLLECTION

[E] HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC

[E] TUBE, X-RAY

[E] VIAL, MEDICATION

CUSHION, WHEELCHAIR (PAD) PAD, PRESSURE, FOAM CONVOLUTED

[E] PUMP, BREAST, POWERED

APRON, CONDUCTIVE APRON, SURGICAL

[E] BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM

[E] BIB

[E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL
[E] BLANKET, INFANT

CAP, SURGICAL

[E] COAT, LABORATORY COVER, HEAD SURGICAL
[E] COVER, MATTRESS

[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE

[E] COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM [E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE

[E] DIAPER, ADULT

[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE
DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE

DRESS, SURGICAL
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE

UNIFORMES DROLET (1975) INC.

PRODUCTS

- [E] GOWN, OTHER GOWN, PATIENT
- [E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE
 GOWN, SURGICAL
 HELMET, SURGICAL
 HOOD, SURGICAL
 LINEN, BED
 MASK, SURGICAL
 PACK, SURGICAL
 SHEET, DRAPE
 SHEET, OPERATING ROOM

SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE SUIT, SURGICAL TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED

TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED
TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, MECHANICAL
TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC

TOWEL, SURGICAL

UNILAB INCORPORATED

287 GLIDDEN RD.UNIT 6

BRAMPTON ONT

LGW1H9

TEL: 416-451-8746 TELEX:

MR. MATTHEW PETERS

UNIQUE BEDDING SUPPLY DIV. LANSY ENT.

SEE....LANSY CREATIONS

UNITRON INDUSTRIES LTD.
P.O. BOX 9017
KITCHENER
ONT.
N2G4J3
TEL: 519-893-6800 TELEX: 069-55209
MR. F.J. STORK

VARIETY VILLAGE ELECTROLIMB PROD CENTRE
3701 DANFORTH AVE.
SCARBOROUGH
ONT.
M1N2G2
TEL: 416-698-1415 TELEX:
MR. ERIC J. NICHOLLS

VAS CATH OF CANADA LTD.
SEE....VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD.

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD.
2380 TEDLO ST.
MISSISSAUGA
ONT.
L5A3V3
TEL: 416-848-5800 TELEX: 06-960480
MR. J. KENT

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE [E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, PATIENT ROOM

[E] CABINET, BEDSIDE [E] CABINET, OTHER

[E] HEARING-AID

ACCESSORY, WHEELCHAIR ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE PROSTHESIS, ELBOW, TOTAL PROSTHESIS, HAND WALKER, MECHANICAL

[E] CANNULA, ARTERIAL
[E] CANNULA, CORONARY ARTERY
[E] CANNULA, HEMODIALYSIS
[E] CANNULA, VENOUS
[E] CATHETER, ARTERIAL
[E] CATHETER, BILIARY
[E] CATHETER, CONTINUOUS FLUSH
[E] CATHETER, FEMORAL
[E] CATHETER, FEMORAL, DIALYSIS
[E] CATHETER, HEMODIALYSIS
[E] CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR
[E] CATHETER, INTRAVASCULAR, DIAGNOSTIC
[E] CATHETER, OXIMETER, FIBEROPTIC
[E] CATHETER, PERFUSION
[E] CATHETER, PERFUSION
[E] CATHETER, PERFUSION

VAS-CATH OF CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

- [E] CATHETER, SINGLE NEEDLE HEMODIALYSIS
 [E] CATHETER, STRAIGHT
 [E] CATHETER, VASCULAR, LONG-TERM

- [E] DILATOR, VESSEL [E] DILATOR, VESSEL, PERCUTANEOUS CATHETERIZATION
- [E] HOLDER, GUIDE, CATHETER

- [E] INTRODUCER, CATHETER
 [E] KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, DIGITAL
 [E] KIT, ANGIOGRAPHIC, SPECIAL PROCEDURE
- [E] KIT, DIALYSIS, SINGLE NEEDLE (CO-AXIAL FLOW)
- [E] KIT, DISPOSABLE PROCEDURE
- [E] KIT, WDUND DRAINAGE
 [E] NEEDLE, BLUNT
 [E] NEEDLE, DIALYSIS

- [E] NEEDLE, INTRA ARTERIAL PERFUSION UNIT
- [E] STYLET, CATHETER
- [E] TRAY, START/STOP (INCLUDING CONTENTS), DIALYSIS
- [E] TROCAR, OTHER
- [E] WIRE, GUIDE
- [E] WIRE, GUIDE, CATHETER

VC NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA INC. SEE....NORTH ASSOCIATES CANADA LTD.

VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED P.O. BOX 399 **SHELBURNE**

N.S.

BOT 1WO TEL: 902-875-3178 TELEX: 019-21507

MR. NORMAN WALLET

- [E] BIN, STORAGE
- [E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE
- [E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR
- [E] CABINET, OTHER
- [E] CART, MULTIPURPOSE [E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC
- [E] CHAIR, OTHER
- [E] CONTRACT MANUFACTURING
- [E] CUSHION, OTHER [E] CUSHION, STOOL

- [E] FURNITURE, GENERAL
 [E] FURNITURE, PATIENT ROOM
 [E] PLINTH
- STATION, NURSING
- [E] TABLE, OTHER

VENREZ PRODUCTS LIMITED

SEE.... VEN-REZ PRODUCTS LIMITED

VERTEBRACE INC.

600 TECUMSEH RD. E. SUITE 242

WINDSOR UNTARIO N8X4X9

TEL: 519-258-7844 TELEX:

MR. J. BERKELEY

[E] ORTHOSIS, CERVICAL [E] ORTHOSIS, LIMB BRACE

- [E] ORTHOSIS, LUMBAR [E] SUPPORT, WRIST

VESTAL LABORATORIES

64 KENHAR DR. WESTON

ONT. M9L1N3

TEL: 416-749-1541 TELEX: 065-27103

MR. FLOYD POLLINO

- [E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID
- [E] DISPENSER, SOAP
- [E] LOTION, SKIN CARE
- [E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER
 [E] SOLUTION, INSTRUMENT CLEANER
 [E] SOLUTION, SURGICAL SCRUB

VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC.

CASE POSTALE 516 VICTORIAVILLE QUEBEC

G6P6T3

TEL: 819-758-0626 TELEX:

M. DENIS PRECOURT

VIC STORE FIXTURES (1977) INC. SEE.... VIC MOBILIER DE MAGASINS (1977) INC.

VICTORIA HOSPITAL REHABILITATION ENG. 375 SOUTH ST. LONDON ONT. N6A4G5 TEL: 519-667-6505 TELEX: MR. S. ELDER P.ENG.

VILLENEUVE, ANDRE, LABORATOIRE LTEE SEE....LABORATOIRE ANDRE VILLENEUVE LTEE

W. LAFRAMBOISE LIMITEE 4487 BOUL. DES GRANDES PRAIRIES SAINT-LEONARD (MONTREAL) OUF. H1R1A5 TEL: 514-323-8551 M. JACQUES LAFRAMBOISE

PRODUCTS

[E] BIN, STORAGE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, GENERAL PURPOSE

[E] CABINET CASEWORK, MODULAR

[E] CABINET, DENTAL
[E] CABINET, INSTRUMENT
[E] CABINET, LABORATORY

[E] CABINET, MEDICINE
[E] CABINET, OTHER
[E] TABLE, OTHER

[E] APRON, CONDUCTIVE [E] APRON, SURGICAL

COMMUNICATION EQUIPMENT ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED ENVIRONMENTAL CONTROL SYSTEM, POWERED, REMOTE

BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM BIB BINDER, ABDOMINAL BLANKET, INFANT [E] CAP, SURGICAL COAT, LABORATORY [E] COVER, HEAD SURGICAL COVER. MATTRESS COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE [E] COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM CURTAIN, CUBICLE DIAPER, ADULT
DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
[E] DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE [E] DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE [E] DRESS, SURGICAL GOWN, EXAMINATION [E] GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE GOWN, OTHER
[E] GOWN, PATIENT
GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE [E] GOWN, SURGICAL [E] HELMET, SURGICAL
[E] HOOD, SURGICAL
[E] LINEN, BED [E] MASK, SURGICAL [E] MATTRESS, BED | PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE) [E] SHEET, DRAPE [E] SHEET, OPERATING ROOM [E] SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE [E] SUIT, SURGICAL

TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, AC-POWERED TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, MECHANICAL TABLE, OPERATING ROOM, PNEUMATIC [E] TOWEL, SURGICAL

W.A. DIXON INDUSTRIES INC. SEE....PLASTOFLEX

PRODUCTS

WALSH MFG. (MISSISSAUGA) LTD. 505 IROQUOIS SHORE RD. UNIT 10 DAKVILLE ONT. 1.6M1H3 TEL: 416-844-8344 TELEX:

MR. DAVID J. WALSH

WATERLOO BEDDING CO. LTD. P.O. BOX 155 WATERLOO ONT. N2J3Z9 TEL: 519-742-4447 TELEX: MR. D.G. SANDROCK

WAX INC., LES CIRES A.B.C. SEE....LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

WAX INC., LES CIRES ABC SEE....LES CIRES ABC WAX INC.

WEAR WELL GARMENTS LTD. P.O. BOX 660 **STELLARTON** N.S. **BOK 1 SO**

TEL: 902-752-4190 TELEX:

MR. D. FRASER MACLEAN, PRESIDENT

[E] CANNULA, EYE, LACRIMAL [E] PENLIGHT, BATTERY-POWERED

[E] COVER, MATTRESS
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, CONDUCTIVE

[E] COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF

[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE
[E] CURTAIN, SHOWER
[E] MATTRESS, AIR FLOTATION, ALTERNATING **PRESSURE**

[E] MATTRESS, BED
[E] MATTRESS, SILICONE, AND CHAIR CUSHION
[E] MATTRESS, WATER

[E] APRON, SURGICAL
[E] BAG, LAUNDRY, OPERATING ROOM
[E] BIB [E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL [E] BINDER, CHEST [E] BINDER, SCULTETUS [E] CAP, SURGICAL [E] COAT, LABORATORY [E] COVER, HEAD SURGICAL [E] COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM [E] DRAPE, SURGICAL
[E] DRAPE, SURGICAL, REUSABLE
[E] DRESS, SCRUB, REUSABLE [E] DRESS, SURGICAL [E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
[E] GOWN, ISOLATION, SURGICAL
[E] GOWN, OPERATING ROOM, REUSABLE

[E] GOWN, PATIENT [E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE [E] GOWN, SURGICAL

[E] LINEN, BED

[E] PACK, SURGICAL (DRAPE)
[E] SHEET, DRAPE

[E] SHEET, OPERATING ROOM

[E] SHOE, OPERATING ROOM

[E] SUIT, SCRUB, REUSABLE [E] SUIT, SURGICAL [E] TOWEL, SURGICAL

WEB TEX INC. SEE WEB-TEX INC .

WEB-TEX INC. 5445 DE GASPE MONTREAL QUEBEC

H2T3B2

TEL: 514-273-5972 TELEX: MR. ROBERT WEBER, PRESIDENT

WESTERN SCIENTIFIC SERVICES LTD

11620 HORSESHOE WAY RICHMOND BC V7A4V5

TEL: 604-274-4111 TELEX: 04-355564 MR. LEN SIGGERS

WESTLAND PLASTICS LTD.

217 - 79 EAGLE DR. WINNIPEG MAN. R2R1V4

TELEX: TEL: 204-633-0650 MR. BRIAN PARKER

WESTMAN, J.W. INC. SEE...J.W. WESTMAN INC.

WESTMORLAND LABORATORIES INC.

P.O. BOX 1460 SACKVILLE N.B. EOA3CO

TEL: 506-536-3327 TELEX: MR. WENDELL DAWSON

WESTNOFA OF CANADA LIMITED

691 GOLSPIE ST. WINNIPEG MAN. R2K2V3

TEL: 204-667-7106 TELEX: 07-57634 MR. J.M. LEMDINE

WHIRLTEQ LIMITED

CDMP. 17 BATES BLDG. 28 HUBBARD RD. FREDERICTON N.B. E3B6B4

TEL: 506-453-1200 TELEX:

MR. GARY HOLMES P. ENG., GENRAL MANAGER

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

P.D. BOX 220 FORT ERIE ONTARIO L2A5M9

TELEX: 061-5487 TEL: 416-871-28BO MR. R.D. DIMBERIO

PRODUCTS

[E] BANDAGE, ELASTIC

[E] COMPRESS, GAUZE

[E] COVER, SHOE, OPERATING ROOM

[E] HOOD, CHEMICAL

[E] HOOD, FUME, CHEMICAL

[E] COMMODE SEAT

[E] WARMER, BLOOD, MICROWAVE

[E] CABINET, BEDSIDE

[E] CHAIR/TABLE, MEDICAL

[E] CHAIR, GERIATRIC [E] CHAIR, DTHER

[E] CHAIR, PEDIATRIC
[E] CHAIR, REHABILITATION
[E] FURNITURE, GENERAL

[E] TABLE, OTHER

[E] ELEVATOR, WHEELCHAIR

[E] LIFT, WHEELCHAIR [E] RAMP, WHEELCHAIR

ADHESIVE, BRACKET AND CONDITIONER, RESIN AGENT, POLISHING, ABRASIVE, DRAL CAVITY ALLDY, AMALGAM
[E] ALLDY, GOLD BASED, FOR CLINICAL USE

[E] ALLDY, PRECIOUS METAL, FOR CLINICAL USE AMALGAMATOR, DENTAL, AC-POWERED

CEMENT, DENTAL
[E] CLASP, PREFORMED

[E] CLASP, WIRE

[E] CLEANER, DENTURE, MECHANICAL DISK, ABRASIVE LIGHT, FIBEROPTIC, DENTAL

[E] METAL, BASE

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

PRODUCTS

PRIMER, CAVITY, RESIN STRIP, POLISHING AGENT VARNISH WHEEL, POLISHING AGENT

WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO. LTD. (CANADA) SEE.... WILLIAMS GOLD REFINING CO OF CANADA LTD.

WOLSPAL INC., (SYSTEMES MEDICAUX) SEE....SYSTEMES MEDICAUX, DIV. DE WOLSPAL INC.

WOOD, G.H., AND COMPANY LIMITED SEE....G.H. WOOD & COMPANY LIMITEO

WOODLYN LABORATDRIES LIMITED

R.R. # 3 **GUELPH** ONT. N1H6H9

TEL: 519-822-7271 TELEX:

MR. MALCOLM G. NEELY, PRESIDENT

- [E] COAGULASE PLASMA, HUMAN, HORSE AND RABBIT
- [E] CULTURE MEDIA, MUELLER HINTON AGAR BROTH
- [E] SERA, ANIMAL
 [E] TEST, AGAR PLATE

YORAM LTD. 2478 FERRIER ST. WINNIPEG MANITOBA R2POG7

TEL: 204-338-0311 TELEX:

MRS. SARAH BARR

[E] OPERATIVE DENTAL TREATMENT UNIT

YORK MEDICAL SYSTEMS INC.

250 STEELCASE RO. E.

MARKHAM ONTARIO L3R2S3

TEL: 416-479-4800 TELEX:

MR. T. MIODLETON

- [E] BEAM LIMITING DEVICE, X-RAY, DIAGNOSTIC [E] CAMERA. X-RAY, FLUOROGRAPHIC, CINE OR SPOT [E] COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, AUTOMATIC
- [E] COLLIMATOR, RADIOGRAPHIC, MANUAL
- [E] GENERATOR, DIAGNOSTIC X-RAY, HIGH VOLTAGE, SINGLE PHASE
- [E] GRID, RADIOGRAPHIC
- [E] HANGER, X-RAY TUBE [E] HOUSING, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC
- [E] IMAGE INTENSIFICATION SYSTEM
- [E] MOUNT, X-RAY TUBE, DIAGNOSTIC [E] RADIDGRAPHIC UNIT, DIAGNOSTIC
- [E] RADIOGRAPHIC/FLUOROSCOPIC UNIT. IMAGE-INTENSIFIED
- [E] RECORDER, RADIOGRAPHIC VIDED TAPE
- [E] TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC
 [E] TABLE, RADIOGRAPHIC, STATIONARY TOP
- [E] TABLE, RAOOGRAPHIC, NON-TILTING, POWERED [E] TUBE, X-RAY

Z.L. BOCKNEK LTD. 165 BETHRIOGE ROAD REXOALE ONTARIO M9W1N4

TEL: 416-745-0796 TELEX: 06989319 MRS. GAIL BOCKNER

- [E] CULTURED ANIMAL AND HUMAN CELLS
- [E] SERA, ANIMAL [E] SERUM, BIOLOGICAL, GENERAL

ZL BOCKNEK LTD.
SEE....Z.L. BOCKNEK LTD.

PRODUCTS

ZONTEC SYSTEMS INC.
2 GLADSTONE AVENUE
SMITHS FALLS ONTARIO
K7A1R3
TEL: 613-283-8621 TELEX:
MR. R.J. SHORKEY

[E] GENERATOR, OZONE

[E] DISINFECTOR, LIQUID

3-M CANADA INC. SEE....3M CANADA INC.

3M SEE....3M CANADA INC.

3M CANADA INC.
P.O. BOX 3143
LONDON
ONT.
N6A4J4
TEL: 519-451-2500 TELEX: 0645886
MR. J.R. GLOIN

378160 ONTARIO LIMITED
SEE....NATIONAL SYSTEMS COMPANY

548692 ONT. LTD. SEE....G.S. MANUFACTURING

685673 ONTARIO LTD.

122 HOWDEN RD.

UNIT 3
SCARBOROUGH ONT.

M1R3E4
TEL: 416-288-9740 TELEX:

MR. BRIAN O'NEILL

[E] ELECTRODE, ÉLECTROCARDIOGRAPH
[E] ELECTRODE, ELECTROSURGICAL, RETURN (GROUND, DISPERSIVE)
[E] MASK, SURGICAL
[E] PROSTHESIS, LIGAMENT, ORTHOPEDIC
[E] SOLUTION, ANTIBACTERIAL CLEANER
[E] STIMULATOR, OSTEOGENESIS, ELECTRIC, INVASIVE (BONE GROWTH)

```
[E] BIB
[E] BINDER, ABDOMINAL
[E] BINDER, CHEST
[E] BINDER, ELASTIC
[E] BINDER, PERINEAL
[E] BINDER, SCULTETUS
[E] BLANKET, INFANT
[E] COVER, ARM BOARD
[E] COVER, MATTRESS
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, CONDUCTIVE
[E] COVER, MATTRESS, WATERPROOF
[E] COVER, SHOE, CONDUCTIVE
[E] COVER, SHOE, NONCONDUCTIVE
[E] COVER, STOOL
[E] COVER, URINAL
[E] CURTAIN, CUBICLE
[E] CURTAIN, SHOWER
[E] DIAPER, ADULT
[E] DIAPER, PEDIATRIC
[E] GOWN, EXAMINATION
[E] GOWN, DTHER
[E] GOWN, PATIENT, REUSABLE
[E] INCONTINENCE PAD (UNDERPAD)
[E] INCONTINENCE PANT
[E] LINEN, BED
```

685673 ONTARIO LTD.

PRODUCTS

[E] RESTRAINT, PROTECTIVE (BODY)
[E] RESTRAINT, WHEELCHAIR
[E] SHEETING, EXAMINATION TABLE
[E] WRAP, STERILIZATION
[E] WRAPPER, SURGICAL INSTRUMENT (STERILE)

R856/.C24
Canada. Health Care Produc
Canadian medical device
directory.
BBQR 1988

DATE DUE - DATE DE RETOUR		
	····	
ISTC 1551 (8/88)		

INDUSTRY CANADA/INDUSTRIE CANADA





Government of Canada

Gouvernement du Canada

Regional Industrial Expansion industrielle régionale